Directory of Voluntary Organisations Women's Empowerment

2010

Documentation Centre for Women and Children (DCWC) National Institute of Public Cooperation and Child Development 5, Siri Institutional Area, Hauz Khas, New Delhi – 110016 Number of Copies: 100

Copyright: National Institute of Public Cooperation and Child Development, 2010

Project Team

Project In-charge	:	Mrs. Meenakshi Sood
Project Team	:	Ms. Renu Banker Ms. Alpana Kumari
Computer Assistance	:	Mrs. Sandeepa Jain Mr. Abhishek Tiwari
Acknowledgements	:	Ministry of Women and Child Development Planning Commission Voluntary Organisations Ministry of Rural Development Ministry of Panchayati Raj Ministry of Tribal Affairs Ministry of Urban Development

DISCLAIMER

All efforts have been made to verify and collate information about organisations included in the Directory. Information has been collected from various sources, namely directories, newsletters, Internet, proforma filled in by organisations, telephonic verification, letter heads, etc.

However, NIPCCD does not take any responsibility for any error that may inadvertently have crept in.

The address of offices of organisations, telephone numbers, e-mail IDs, activities, etc. change from time to time, hence NIPCCD may not be held liable for any incorrect information included in the Directory.

Foreword

Voluntary organisations play a very important role in society. They take up activities in the area of their expertise and provide support to the community in whose welfare they have interest. Social development has been ranked high on the priority list of Government programmes since Independence, and voluntary organisations have been equal partners in accelerating the pace of development. Being in close proximity to the community, voluntary organisations have done pioneering work in many areas, rendered productive services, highlighted several social problems, undertaken advocacy, and lobbied for the rights of the underprivileged. In their endeavour they have worked collaboratively with the Government, other voluntary organisations at national and international level.

To showcase the work of voluntary organisations, a project was undertaken by Documentation Centre for Women and Child (DCWC), NIPCCD to bring out a series of Directories of Voluntary Organisations working in different areas namely health; nutrition; child welfare; social welfare; women welfare; destitute children, including adoption and street children; child labour; social defence, including trafficking; funding organisations; human development and education; scheduled castes/scheduled tribes; and rural development.

The Directories give detailed information about organisations and their activities, including postal address, telephone, fax, website, e-mail address, and key words indicating their programmes and activities.

The present document covers organisations and agencies working in the field of Women's Empowerment. For the convenience of users, the organisations in the Directory have been arranged alphabetically state-wise, and an Index is provided to facilitate retrieval.

I would like to express my gratitude to all the organisations who have extended their full cooperation and shared the relevant information. Without their support it would not have been possible to bring out this compilation. My gratitude also extends to all persons and organisations who have cooperated so willingly in providing relevant information to us.

It is hoped that this document would be useful to all stakeholders working for the empowerment of vulnerable sections of society.

Dimme Paul

(Dinesh Paul) Director

CONTENTS

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
	Andaman & Nicobar Islands	1
1.	Vanvasi Kalyan Ashram, Andamans	1
	Andhra Pradesh	1-34
2.	A. P. Mahila Abhyundaya Samithi	1
3.	A. P. Mahila Taj Welfare Society	1
4.	A. P. Women's Co-operative Finance Corporation Ltd.	1
5.	ASSIST (A Society for Integrated Rural Development)	2
6.	Adarsha Education Centre	2
7.	Advance Rural Technology Hyderabad Inputs Center (ARTHIC)	2
8.	All India Women's Conference (AP)	2
9.	Andhra Mahila Sabha	3
10.	Andhra Pradesh Mahila Welfare Society	3
11.	Anuraag Human Services (Registered Office)	3
12.	Anuraag Human Services (Institution Address)	3
13.	Arogyavaram Development Society	4
14.	Asmita Resource Centre for Women	4
15.	Association for Social Health in India Jagriti	4
16.	Association for the Social Educational and Charitable Activities for the Poor	4
17.	Bharathi Integrated Rural Development Society (BIRDS)	5
18.	Bharati Mahila Voluntary Service	5
19.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	5
20.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Secundrabad	6
21.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Hyderabad	6
22.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Rayachoty	6
23.	Bright Human Action for Rural Association Technology Habitation	6
24.	Centre for Rural Action	7
25.	Chaitanya Deepika	7
26.	Chaithanya Bharathi Women Welfare Centre	7

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
27.	Coastal Rural Development Organisation	7
28.	Dasari Adavaiah Memorial Education Society, DAMES-NGO	8
29.	Devi Convent School Educational Society	8
30.	Dorka Mahila Mandali	8
31.	Dr. Ambedkar Dalithvarga Abhivriddhi Sangham	8
32.	Ethics Educational Society	9
33.	Fatima Welfare Society	9
34.	Generate Renewable Energy & Environment for National Sustainable Society	9
35.	Grama Siri	9
36.	Grama Siri Action for Rural Development Society	10
37.	Grama Siri Rural Awareness for Social Service	10
38.	Grama Siri Unit for Integrated Leadership Development Society (GUILD)	10
39.	Grama Vikas	10
40.	Human Organisation for People's Enlightment (HOPE)	11
41.	Hyderabad City Women's Welfare Council	11
42.	Hyderabad Zilla Mahila Mandalula Samakhya	11
43.	Ideal Mutually Aided Co-operative Thrift Society	12
44.	International Centre for Research on Women	12
45.	Jagruti	12
46.	Jayasree Mahila Sangam	12
47.	Jhansi Lakshmi Adarsha Mahila Mandali	13
48.	Joint Effort of Suppressed Upliftment Services (JESUS)	13
49.	Kallumari Rural Education and Development Society	13
50.	Kamal Mahila Mandali	13
51.	Karunamaya Educational and Rural Development Society	14
52.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	14
53.	Kavuru Charitable Trust	14
54.	Khadi Gram Udyog Samiti	14
55.	Kothapeta Mahila Mandali	15

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
56.	Kurnool Zilla Mahila Mandali Samakhya	15
57.	Lakshmi Mahila Mandali	15
58.	Lalitha Pramodharan Wagveni Women's Development Trust	15
59.	Mahalakshmi Welfare Society	16
60.	Mahila Action (MA)	16
61.	Mahila Dakshta Samiti	16
62.	Mahila Margadarshi	17
63.	Mahila Rural Development Youth Society (MRDYS)	17
64.	Manvi Voluntary Women's Service	17
65.	Mother India Community Development Association (MICDA)	17
66.	Mother Theresa Charitable Society	18
67.	Nava Jyothi Mahila Mandali	18
68.	Nivedita Mahila Mandali	18
69.	Padamavathi Palleseema Abhivruddhi Mahila Mandali	18
70.	Parmeswari Mahila Mandali	19
71.	People's Action for Social Service (PASS)	19
72.	People's Development Training Centre	19
73.	People's Organisation for Rural Development	20
74.	Prakasam District Educational Society	20
75.	Princess Esin Women's Educational Centre	20
76.	Priyadarshini Mahila Mandali	20
77.	Priyadarshini Service Organization	21
78.	Rashtriya Seva Samithi (RASS)	21
79.	Rural Action for Promoting Integrated Development	21
80.	Rural Action for Social Integration (RASI)	21
81.	Rural Economic and Educational Development Society, Hyderabad	22
82.	Rural Economic and Educational Development Society, Prakasam	22
83.	Rural Entitlement and Legal Aid	22
84.	Rural Infrastructure Development Organization	23
85.	Rural Integrated and Social Education Society (RISES)	23

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
86.	Sahrudaya Seva Sangham	23
87.	Sai Latha Association for Integrated Development	23
88.	Salakha	24
89.	Samatha Vanitha Samakhya	24
90.	Sanjay Memorial Technical Education Society	24
91.	Sanshema Institute of Women and Child Welfare	24
92.	Social Action for Integrated Development	25
93.	Social Development Society	25
94.	Society for Action with Rural Poor (SARP)	25
95.	Society for Health and Education Development, (SHED)	25
96.	Society for Integrated Rural Development	26
97.	Society for Nutrition Education and Health Awareness	26
98.	Society for Rural Education & Development	26
99.	Spandana Rural Development Organization	26
100.	Sri Bhagawathi Educational Academy	27
101.	Sri Chennakesava Educational Society	27
102.	Sri Janaki Mahila Mandali	27
103.	Sri Mahila Vikas Sanstha	27
104.	Sri Padmavathi Educational Society	28
105.	Sri Padmavathy Mahila Abyudaya Sangam	28
106.	Sri Rama Krishna Educational Development Society	28
107.	Sri Shakthi Development Society (SSDS)	28
108.	Star Youth Association (SYA)	29
109.	Sthree	29
110.	Stree Sanghshema Trust	29
111.	Sunitha Mahila Mandali	29
112.	Telugu Bharathi Mahila Mandali	30
113.	Tharakarma Brahmini Mahila Mandali	30
114.	The Legal Aid Centre for Women	30
115.	The Mentally Retarded Welfare Sneha Sadan (MRWS)	30

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
116.	Udyasri Mahila Samajam	31
117.	Ujjavala (Shining the People)	31
118.	Valmiki Seva Sangam	31
119.	Vasavya Mahila Mandali	31
120.	Venkateswara Seva Sangham	32
121.	Venkateswara Social Service Association	32
122.	Vijay Mahila Mandali	32
123.	Vijaya Integrated Rural Development Society	32
124.	Viveka Educational Foundation	33
125.	Viveka Service Society	33
126.	Vivekananda Yuvajana Seva Sangham	33
127.	Women Association for Rural Development	33
128.	Women Initiation for Sustainable Empowerment (WISE)	34
129.	Youth Club of Bejjipuram (YCB)	34
130.	Youth Encouraging Society (YES)	34
131.	Zila Mahila Mandal Samakhya	34
	Arunachal Pradesh	35
132.	Abotani Ashram Welfare Association (AAWA)	35
133.	Indira Welfare Society (IWS)	35
	Assam	35-39
134.	Assam Pradeshik Mahila Samiti	35
135.	Bajali Mahila Samiti	35
136.	Biswajyoti Mahila Samity	36
137.	Deshabandhu Club	36
138.	Dhubri District Mahila Samity (DDMS)	36
139.	Gramin Vikash Parishad	36
140.	Gramya Mahila Vikash Samiti (GMVS)	37
141.	Jirsong Asong	37
142.	Joint Women's Programme	37
143.	Mitali Sangha	37

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
144.	Nari Mukti Sangathana	37
145.	North East Network	38
146.	Professional Assistance for Development Action	38
147.	Rural Development Society	38
148.	Tengabari Mahila Samity	38
149.	Tezpur District Mahila Samiti	39
150.	The Refuge	39
151.	Women Development Centre	39
152.	YWCA (Ass) Guwahati	39
	Bihar	40-72
153.	ASRA	40
154.	Abhiyan, Bihar	40
155.	Adarsh Mahila Kalyan Kendra (AMKK)	40
156.	Adithi	40
157.	Ajay Mahila Utthan Sanstha	41
158.	Akhil Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Parishad	41
159.	Akhil Bharatiya Manav Seva Parishad	41
160.	All India Women's Conference (Bih)	41
161.	Amrita Kalyan Samiti	42
162.	Aruna Bahree Society	42
163.	Asha Mahila Audyogik Prashikshan Kendra	42
164.	Avidya Vimukti Sansthan (AVS)	42
165.	Ayodhaya Lal Kalyan Niketan	43
166.	BLESS	43
167.	Bhagwan Buddha Vikas Seva Samiti	43
168.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	43
169.	Bharatiya Jan Utthan Parishad	44
170.	Bhojpur Mahila Kendra	44
171.	Bihar Rehabilitation and Welfare Institute	44
172.	Bihar Sewa Samiti	44

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
173.	CREATE	45
174.	Centre Direct	45
175.	Centre for Development of India	45
176.	Centre for Women's Development Studies	45
177.	Chandrika Samajik Utthan Evam Grameen Vikas Sansthan	46
178.	DORD	46
179.	Dalit Mahila Vikas Samiti	46
180.	Daroga Prasad Rai Mahila Prashikshan Evam Audyogik Kendra	46
181.	Darpan Samaj Kalyan Parishad	47
182.	Darpan Sarvodaya Vikas Sansthan	47
183.	Daudnagar Organisation for Rural Development	47
184.	Gita Mahila Utthan Samiti	47
185.	Gram Swaraj Sewa Sansthan	48
186.	Gram Swarajya Samiti Ghoshi	48
187.	Gram Vikas Sangh Pauni	48
188.	Grameen Sansadhan Vikas Parishad	48
189.	Grameen Sarvothan Pratisthan	49
190.	Grameen Vikas Anusandhan Evam Prashikshan	49
191.	Gramin Evam Nagar Vikas Parishad	49
192.	Gramin Mahila Prashikshan and Udyog Sansthan	49
193.	Gramin Vikas Seva Sansthan	50
194.	Gramodyog Ashram	50
195.	Harijan Adibasi Mahila Kalyan Samiti	50
196.	Harijan Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Sanstha	50
197.	Harijan Sevak Sangh	51
198.	Indian Institute of Rural Development	51
199.	Indian Institute of Rural Reconstruction and Social Change	51
200.	Indira Adivasi Mahila Vikas	51
201.	Integrated Development Foundation (IDF)	52
202.	Integrated Progressive Council	52

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
203.	Jagjivan Ashram	52
204.	Jago Behan	52
205.	Jan Kalyan Parishad	53
206.	Jan Vikas Samiti	53
207.	Janhit Seva Mandal	53
208.	Janhit Vikas Samiti	53
209.	Jankalyan Evam Mahila Vikas Samiti	54
210.	Jeevan Jyoti Kala Kendra	54
211.	Kasturba Mahila Vikas Kalyan Samiti	54
212.	Kendriya Mahila Vikas Parishad	54
213.	Koshi Anchal Samagra Vikas Evam Kalyan Parishad	55
214.	Koshi Kshetriya Biklang Bidhwan Kalyan Samiti	55
215.	Lok Chetna Vikas Kendra	55
216.	Magadh Samaj Kalyan Pratishthan	55
217.	Mahila Bal Yuva Kendra	56
218.	Mahila Baljyoti Kendra	56
219.	Mahila Chetna Kendra (MCK)	56
220.	Mahila Chetna Samaj	56
221.	Mahila Churkha Samiti	57
222.	Mahila Kalyan Sewa Ashram	57
223.	Mahila Mukti Wahini (MMW)	57
224.	Mahila Navjagriti and Rural Development Society	57
225.	Mahila Raksha Mandali	58
226.	Mahila Shilp Kala Silai Bunai Kashidakari Evam Gudia Prashikshan	58
227.	Mahila Suchi Shilp Kala Mandir Evam Kalyan Sansthan	58
228.	Mahila Takniki Vikas Sansthan	58
229.	Mahila Vikas Evam Jan Jagriti Manch	59
230.	Mandan Bharti Jagriti Samaj	59
231.	Manthan	59
232.	Mithilanchal Samagra Vikas Sanstha	59

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
233.	Muskan	60
234.	Nai Kiran Patliputra	60
235.	Nalanda Pragati Manch	60
236.	Nari Kalyan Sansthan	60
237.	Nav Astha	61
238.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Patna	61
239.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Gaya	61
240.	Navchetna Vikas Kendra	61
241.	New Shanti Seva Kendra	62
242.	Nidan	62
243.	Nirdesh	62
244.	Panna Devi Mahila Shilp Prashikshan Kendra	62
245.	Parivartan Mokimpur	63
246.	Parivartan Vikas	63
247.	Purwa Field Office	63
248.	Purwa	63
249.	Radhika Sewa Kendra Bhaluahi	64
250.	Ram Dulari Mahila Bal Vikas Sansthan	64
251.	Ram Gauri Sewa Sansthan	64
252.	Ram Tahal Singh Jan Chetna Samiti	64
253.	Rural and Urban Development Society	65
254.	Sahbhaghi Mahila Ashram	65
255.	Sahitya Kala Manch	65
256.	Sakhi	65
257.	Samadhan	66
258.	Samagar Grameen Vikas Sanstha	66
259.	Samagar Manav Seva Samiti	66
260.	Samajik Vikas Sansthan	66
261.	Sambodhit	67
262.	Sarvodaya Seva Mandir	67

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
263.	Scientific Educational Promotion and Medical Aid Foundation	67
264.	Sewa, Bihar Self Employed Women's Association	67
265.	Shaheed Bhagat Singh Club	68
266.	Shaktivardhani	68
267.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Udantpuri)	68
268.	Shanti Doot (Bih) State Head Office	69
269.	Shanti Doot (Bih) Branch Office	69
270.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Sheikhpura) Branch Office	69
271.	Sidhartha Jan Kalyan Samiti	70
272.	Sister Nivedita Memorial Trust	70
273.	Sri Bal Mukund Singh Bal Evam Mahila Vikas Sansthan	70
274.	Sumitra Mahila Shilp Vidyalaya	70
275.	Surangama Kala Kendra	71
276.	Swargiya Harihar Prasad Seva Evam Prashikshan Ashram	71
277.	Swawlamban Shiksha Kendra	71
278.	Vaishali Samaj Kalyan Sansthan	71
279.	Vikalp Mahila Vikash Sangh	72
280.	Vir Kunwar Singh Smarak Samiti	72
281.	Women Organisation for Rural Development	72
	Chandigarh	72
282.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	72
	Chhattisgarh	73-74
283.	Berozgar Mahila Sewa Samiti	73
284.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sangathan Headquarter	73
285.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sanghatan , Chhattisgarh Multi Purpose Polytechnic	73
286.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	73
287.	Nav Abhilasha Shikshan Sansthan	74

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
	Delhi	74-90
288.	AIWEFA	74
289.	All India Ashraya Mahila Sahyog Samiti	74
290.	All India Association for Christian Higher Education (AIACHE)	75
291.	All India Association of Micro Enterprise Development (AIAMED)	75
292.	All India Committee for Eradication of Illiteracy among Women	75
293.	All India Democratic Women's Association (AIDWA)	75
294.	All India Women's Conference (Del)	76
295.	Bahai's Office for the Advancement of Women (BOAW)	76
296.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh Working Women's Hostel	76
297.	Bharatiya Mahila Jagriti Parishad	76
298.	Centre for Feminist Legal Research	77
299.	Charkha	77
300.	Consortium of Women Entrepreneurs of India	77
301.	Delhi Mahila Kalyan Samiti (DMKS)	77
302.	Delhi Mahila Samiti	78
303.	Ektara (Panchayat)	78
304.	FICCI Ladies Organisation	78
305.	Federation of Indian Women Entrepreneurs FIWE Secretriat	78
306.	Indian Social Institute	79
307.	International Centre for Research on Women (ICRW)	79
308.	Jagori	79
309.	Joint Women's Programme	79
310.	Justice Sunanda Bhandare Foundation	80
311.	Kali for Women	80
312.	Kalyani	80
313.	Karmika	80
314.	Lawyers Collective Women's Rights Initiatives	81
315.	Legal Aid Centre for Women	81
316.	Mahila Bal Uthan Evam Kala Manch	81

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
317.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti (Branch Office)	81
318.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	82
319.	Mahila Haat	82
320.	Mahila Pratiraksha Mandal	82
321.	Mitra Technology Foundation	82
322.	NCT of Delhi Coalition for Rural Empowerment (CORE)	83
323.	Nari Raksha Samiti	83
324.	National Alliance of Women's Organisations (NAWO), Delhi	83
325.	National Council of Women in India, Delhi	83
326.	National Federation of Indian Women (NFIW)	84
327.	Nav Srishti	84
328.	Nirantar	84
329.	North East Network (Jamia)	84
330.	North East Network (Patparganj)	85
331.	Pavitra Parivar - Family Counselling Centre	85
332.	Professional Assistance for Development Action	85
333.	Saheli Women's Resource Centre	85
334.	Samarth	86
335.	Sewa Delhi, Alipur Road	86
336.	Sewa Delhi, South Patel Nagar Self Employed Women's Association	86
337.	Shakti Shalini	86
338.	Shanti Doot (Del) Central Office	87
339.	Streebal	87
340.	Stri Adhikar Sangathan	87
341.	Udyogini	87
342.	Ujjaval Women's Association (UWA)	88
343.	United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime	88
344.	Vikasini	88
345.	Women in Security Conflict Management and Peace (WISCOMP)	88

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
346.	Women's Action Research and Legal Action for Women (WARLAW)	89
347.	Women's Coalition for Peace and Development	89
348.	Women's Feature Services	89
349.	Women's Initiatives for Peace in South Asia	89
350.	World Vision India	90
351.	YWCA (Del) Delhi	90
352.	YWCA (Del) Delhi (Branch Office)	90
	Goa	91
353.	Baliancho Saad Goa	91
354.	Ekata Mahila Mandal	91
	Gujarat	91-100
355.	Ahmedabad Women's Action Group (AWAG)	91
356.	Akhand Jyot Foundation	92
357.	Amber Ashraye Mahila Benefit Association	92
358.	Ashwini Mahila Sewa Sangh	92
359.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	92
360.	Gayatri Seva Sangh	93
361.	Gujarat Mahila Vikas Parisad	93
362.	Indira Gandhi Gramodhyog Sangh	93
363.	Jan Kalyan Sewa Sangh	93
364.	Jyoti Sangh	94
365.	Khadi Gramodhyog Sangh	94
366.	Kheda Jilla Mahila & Bal Vikas Sangh	94
367.	Mahila Antyodaya Kendra	94
368.	Mahila Patch-Work Bharat Gunthan Anya Udhyog Co-Operative Society Ltd.	95
369.	Mahila Shakti Vikas Mandal	95
370.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	95
371.	Mitesh Mahila Seva Trust	95
372.	Nav Rachana Mahila Vikas Mandal	96

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
373.	Parishram Mahila Seva Sangh	96
374.	Rashtra Bharti Mahila Vikas Parishad	96
375.	SLU Arts and H & P Thakore Commerce College for Women	97
376.	Saptarangi Group Trust	97
377.	Sewa Academy "Krishna Bhuwan"	97
378.	Sewa Academy for Mahila Sewa Trust SEWA Reception Centre	97
379.	Sewa-Rural	98
380.	Shri Kasturba Mahila Mandal	98
381.	Shri Kasturba Stri Vikas Griha	98
382.	Shroffs Foundation Trust	98
383.	Sneh Prayas	99
384.	Swaroday	99
385.	Swati (Society for Women's Action and Training Initiative)	99
386.	The Gujarat Musturat (Mahila) SEWA Trust	99
387.	Vikas Jyoti Trust	100
388.	Women's Equal Rights Group	100
	Haryana	100-102
389.	Arpana Research and Charities Trust	100
390.	Asmita (Self Esteemed Brigade of Young)	100
391.	Mewat Development Agency	101
392.	Sakshi	101
393.	Shakti Vahini	101
394.	Survival for Women and Children Foundation (SWACH)	101
395.	Utthan Institute of Development & Studies	102
	Himachal Pradesh	102
396.	The Society for Social Uplift Through Action (SUTRA)	102
	Jammu & Kashmir	102-106
397.	Foundation for Advancement of Science & Technology	102
398.	Golden Urban/ Rural Sanitation Society	103
399.	Happy Home Women Children and Downtrodden Society	103

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
400.	Helping Hands	103
401.	J & K Habakhatoon Foundation	103
402.	J & K Women and Child Development Organisation	104
403.	Jammu & Kashmir Women Society	104
404.	Kashmir Rural Welfare Association	104
405.	Modern Institute of Women and Child Welfare	104
406.	NEAT (NGO's Education & Training)	105
407.	People's Welfare Forum	105
408.	S. R. Institute of Development (SRID)	105
409.	Samaj Welfare Organization	105
410.	Sewa, J & K Self Employed Women's Association	106
411.	The NGO's Co-ordination Federation J&K (NCF)	106
412.	Kashmir Humanity Foundation	106
	Jharkhand	107-117
413.	Adhunik Mahila Vikas Samiti	107
414.	Adivasi Jan Kalyan Samiti	107
415.	Astha (Jha)	107
416.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	107
417.	Birsa Munda Kala Parishad (BMKP)	108
418.	Free Legal Aid Committee	108
419.	Grameen Mahila Vikas Samiti	108
420.	Gramodaya Seva Mandal	108
421.	Jan Chetna Kendra	109
422.	Jan Kalyan Kendra	109
423.	Jan Lok Kalyan Parishad	109
424.	Jan Sarokar	109
425.	Kaushalya Mahila Evam Shishu Samaj Kalyan Sansthan	110
426.	Kolhan Mahila Sansthan	110
427.	Mahatma Gandhi Institute of Socio Economic Changes	110
428.	Mahila Jagriti Kendra	110

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
429.	Mahila Kalyan Evam Manav Utthan Sadbhawana Samiti	111
430.	Mahila Kalyan Samiti Dhori	111
431.	Mahila Mukti Sanstha	111
432.	Mahila Vikas Sahyog Samity Ltd.	111
433.	Motima Kalyan Sansthan	112
434.	National Multipurpose Development Society	112
435.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Amrit Nagar)	112
436.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Behera)	112
437.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Khunti)	113
438.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Koderma)	113
439.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Ranchi)	113
440.	Phooleen Mahila Chetna Vikas Kendra	113
441.	Pragati Foundation	114
442.	Rural and Urban Development Society	114
443.	Santhal Pargana Antyodaya Ashram	114
444.	Serve SEWA - Society for Empowerment and Women Advancement	114
445.	Shanti Doot (Jha) Branch Office	115
446.	Shramjivi Mahila Samity	115
447.	Sindurtola Gramodaya Vikas Vidyalaya	115
448.	Society for Advancement of Tribes, Health, Education, Environment (SATHEE)	116
449.	Stri Shakti	116
450.	Vimal Seva Sansthan	116
451.	Vivekananda Seva Sansthan	116
452.	YWCA (Jha) Ranchi	117
453.	Young Men's Christian Association	117
	Karnataka	117-134
454.	All India Women's Conference (Kar)	117
455.	All India Women's Conference (Kar)	117
456.	Ambika Mahila Sangha	118

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
457.	Anekal Rehabilitation, Education & Development (READ) Centre	118
458.	Annapurna Association	118
459.	Arunodaya Education Association	118
460.	Association for Social Health in India	119
461.	Basava Tatva Education Society	119
462.	Bhagyashri Mahila Mandal	119
463.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	119
464.	Bharatiya Vikas Trust	120
465.	Chaitanya Institute for Youth and Rural Development	120
466.	Chywan Ayurvedic Education Society	120
467.	DEEDS	120
468.	Dhwani Institute for Rural Development	121
469.	Divya Jyoti Vidya Kendra	121
470.	Dr. B. R. Ambedkar Harijans Education Society	121
471.	Dr. Rudolf Steiners Education & Welfare Society	121
472.	Enedsa	122
473.	Gowrishankar Human Welfare Association	122
474.	Guild of Women Achievers	122
475.	Handicrafts Marketing and Service Extension Centre	122
476.	Institute of Social Service Family Service Agency	123
477.	Jagriti Mahila Sangha	123
478.	Janodaya Public Trust	123
479.	Joint Women's Programme	123
480.	Karnataka Co-op Milk Producers' Federation Ltd.	124
481.	Karnataka Lingayat Education Society	124
482.	Karnataka Sarvodaya Seva Sangh	124
483.	Karnataka State Electronic Development Corporation (KONICS)	124
484.	Karnataka State Social Welfare Board	125
485.	Karuna Mahila Samstha	125

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
486.	Karwar Rural Women & Children Development Society (KRWCDS)	125
487.	Kumadwathi Rural Development Society	125
488.	Mahila Samakhya	126
489.	National Alliance of Women's Organizations (NAWO), Karnataka	126
490.	Nisha Niketan	126
491.	Odanadi Seva Samstha	126
492.	Pastoral Sociology Institute	127
493.	Proceed	127
494.	Rudrambika Mahila Mandal Family Counselling Centre	127
495.	Rural Development Society	127
496.	Sabala	128
497.	Sahakar Education & Social Welfare Society	128
498.	Sahyog	128
499.	Sampark	128
500.	Sangmeswara Mahila Mandali	129
501.	Saraswathi Mahila Mandal (R) Bhalki	129
502.	Search	129
503.	Seva Sangama	129
504.	Shantha Shrunga Seva Sadan Trust	130
505.	Shri Netra Mahila Mandali	130
506.	Shri Shakti Mahila Mandali Sri Shakti Association	130
507.	Shri Shivalingeshwara Education Society	130
508.	Shubadha	131
509.	Singamma Sreenivasan Foundation	131
510.	St. Philomena's Mahila Samaj	131
511.	Streelekha	131
512.	Suvarna Karnataka Integrated Rural Development Society	132
513.	Swathi Mahila Samaj	132
514.	Tirumala Education and Social Welfare Society	132

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
515.	Vasantha Nagar Women Welfare Association	132
516.	Vidyaranya Education and Development Society	133
517.	Vimochana	133
518.	Vinuthana Women's Education Society	133
519.	Visthar	133
520.	Women's Institute for New Awakening (WINA)	134
521.	Women's Welfare Society	134
	Kerala	134-153
522.	AWH Day Care Centre for the Aged	134
523.	Abhaya	134
524.	Abhaya Charitable Society	135
525.	Adona Mahila Samajam	135
526.	Aikya Mahila Samajam (AMS)	135
527.	All Kerala Youth Centre	135
528.	Ambalavayal Mahila Samajam	136
529.	Apex Voluntary Agency for Rural Development (AVARD)	136
530.	Archana Women's Centre	136
531.	Association for Social Development	136
532.	Association for Social Health in India	137
533.	Bappuji Samajam	137
534.	Bharat Sevak Samaj	137
535.	Carmel Jyothi	137
536.	Charitable Action for Rural Development Centre	138
537.	Desasevini Vanitha Samajam	138
538.	Devaki Warrier Memorial Women's Studies and Empowerment Centre	138
539.	Fishermen Community Development Programme (FCDP)	138
540.	Gems Foundation	139
541.	Infact (Information for Action)	139
542.	International Centre for Study & Development	139

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
543.	Joint Women's Programme	139
544.	K. Velayudhan Memorial Trust	140
545.	Kairali Mahila Samajan	140
546.	Karunya Charitable Society	140
547.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	140
548.	Kerala Association for Social and Women Welfare	141
549.	Kerala State Poultry Development Corporation Ltd.	141
550.	Kerala Vocational Training Centre	141
551.	Kerala Working Women's Association	141
552.	Kizhakkumkara Mahila Samajam	142
553.	Kodumon Gram Vikas Samiti	142
554.	Kottoor Social Welfare Society	142
555.	Legal Industrial Socio-Educational Society of India	142
556.	Loyola Extension Services Loyola College of Social Science	143
557.	Madhavi Mandiram	143
558.	Mahila Samakhya Society, Kerala	143
559.	Mar Athanasius Charitable Society and Educational Complex	143
560.	Mitraniketan	144
561.	Mujahid Education Trust	144
562.	Mundakapadam Mandiram Hospital	144
563.	National Womens' Welfare Centre	144
564.	Navaranjini Mahila Samajam	145
565.	Nazareth Ashram	145
566.	P. Sarojini Amma Smarak Mahila Samajam	145
567.	Parathottam Karshaka Vikasana Samithi	145
568.	Pavana Service Society	146
569.	Peermade Development Society	146
570.	People Council for Social Justice	146
571.	Perumkadavila Harijan Mahila Samajam	146
572.	Ponnani Taluk Charitable Society	147

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
573.	Priyadarshini Vanitha Samajam	147
574.	Punalur Social Service Society	147
575.	Rajagiri College of Social Services	147
576.	Rural Agency for Social & Technological Advancement	148
577.	Rural Women's Development Society	148
578.	Sakhi Resource Centre for Women	148
579.	Sanathana Mahila Samajam	148
580.	Sevana	149
581.	Shanti Gram Welfare Centre	149
582.	Sneha Bhawan Home of Physically & Mentally Challenged	149
583.	Social Action Group for Science Technology & Humanity in Rural Area	149
584.	Social Service League	150
585.	Society for Rural Improvement	150
586.	Solidarity Among Women	150
587.	Solidarity Movement of India	150
588.	Soya Mahila Samajam	151
589.	Sree Narayana Sevika Samajam	151
590.	Sreeniketan Centre for Social Development	151
591.	Stree Niketan Vanitha Federation	151
592.	Subha Mahila Samajam	152
593.	Thalassery Social Service Society	152
594.	The Muslim Education Society Head Quarters	152
595.	Vimala Community Extension Centre	152
596.	Vimala Welfare Centre	153
597.	Welfare Services Ernakulam	153
	Lakshadweep	153
598.	Rajiv Memorial Arts and Sports Recreation Club	153

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
	Madhya Pradesh	153-157
599.	Anti Dowry Front Vidarbha	153
600.	Barli Development Institute for Rural Women	154
601.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	154
602.	Initiatives Women in Development	154
603.	Institute for Development of Youth, Women and Child	155
604.	Kalyani Hostel Campus Mahila Chetna Manch	155
605.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	155
606.	Lok Biradari Trust	155
607.	Sahyog	156
608.	Sambhav	156
609.	Sewa Chhattarpur	156
610.	Sewa, Indore Self Employed Women's Association	156
611.	Swami Vivekanand Shiksha Samiti (SVSS)	157
	Maharashtra	157-176
612.	Aalochana Centre for Doc. & Res. on Women	157
613.	Akhil Hind Mahila Parishad	157
614.	Akshara	157
615.	All India Progressive Women's Organisation	158
616.	All India Women's Conference (Mah)	158
617.	Annapurna Mahila Mandal (AMM)	158
618.	Anti Dowry Movement	158
619.	Apnalaya	159
620.	Awaz-e-Niswan (Muslim Women's Group)	159
621.	Bapnu Ghar	159
622.	Bharatiya Stree Seva Sangh	159
623.	Bharatiya Stree Shakti	160
624.	Chaitanya Mahila Mandal (CMM)	160
625.	Chembur Mahila Samaj	160
626.	Dilasa Crisis Centre for Women	160

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
627.	Drishti, Stree Abhiyan Prabodhan Kendra	161
628.	Forum Against Oppression of Women (FAOW)	161
629.	Gandhi National Memorial Society	161
630.	Kusumbai Matichand Mahila Sevagram	161
631.	Ma Niketan (Society of the Helpers of Mary)	162
632.	Maharashtra Federation of Indian Women Bharatiya Mahila Federation	162
633.	Maharashtra State Women's Council	162
634.	Maharashtra State Women's Council	162
635.	Maharshi Karve Stree Shikshan Samstha	163
636.	Mahila Arthik Vikas Mandal Ltd.	163
637.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	163
638.	Mahila Haq Sanrakshan Samiti	163
639.	Mahila Sangarsh Vahini Shantashrani	164
640.	Mahila Seva Mandal Kusumbai Matichand Mahila Seva Gram	164
641.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	164
642.	Maitrayi Manjiri Makrand Society	164
643.	Maitrini	165
644.	Majlis	165
645.	Mata Balak Pratishtha	165
646.	Mumbai Dakshin Vibhag Stree Sanstha Samyukta Samiti	165
647.	Muslim Satya Shodhak Samaj	166
648.	Nagpada Neighbourhood House	166
649.	Naigaum Social Service Society	166
650.	Nari Samata Manch	166
651.	Nari Sangharsha Samiti	167
652.	National Council of Women in India Poona Medical Foundation	167
653.	Poona Women's Council	167
654.	Prakriti Resource Centre for Women & Development	167
655.	Pratik Mahila Vikas Mandal Wardha	168

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
656.	Progressive Women's Organisation, Indian Institute of Technology Bombay	168
657.	Pune Seva Sadan Society	168
658.	Puroganj Stree Sangathan	168
659.	Resource and Support Centre for Development (RSCD)	169
660.	Sakhya C/O College of Social Work	169
661.	Samaj Seva Niketan	169
662.	Samaj Wadi Mahila Sabha	169
663.	Sandhi Niketan Shikshan Sanstha	170
664.	Seva Niketan	170
665.	Shakti	170
666.	Shramik Vidya Peeth	170
667.	Shri Mahila Griha Udyog Lijjat Papad	171
668.	Snehalaya Family Service Centre	171
669.	Society for Education Enterprise and Reconstruction	171
670.	Sophia Centre for Women's Studies and Development	171
671.	Stree Adhar Kendra	172
672.	Stree Atyachar Virodhi Parishad	172
673.	Stree Jagruti Samiti	172
674.	Stree Manch	172
675.	Stree Mandal Bombay	173
676.	Stree Mukti Sangathan	173
677.	Stree Shakti	173
678.	Streehitakarini	173
679.	Streevani	174
680.	Swadhar (Goregaon Centre)	174
681.	Talaq Mukti Morcha Samiti Muslim Satyashodhak Samaj	174
682.	The Hindu Women's Welfare Society,	174
683.	The Kamila Tyabji WIT Centre	175
684.	Women Welfare Society (Beed)	175

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
685.	Women Welfare Society (Mumbai)	175
686.	Women's Centre	175
687.	Women's Image	176
688.	Women's India Trust	176
689.	Women's Self-Employment Centre Creative Handicrafts	176
690.	YWCA (Mah) Mumbai Fort Branch	176
	Manipur	177-180
691.	All India Women's Voluntary Services	177
692.	All Manipur Women's Association	177
693.	Centre for Innovative and Integrated Rural Development (CIRUD)	177
694.	Centre for Upliftment of Rural Women Association	178
695.	Joint Women's Programme	178
696.	Kanglei Young Women's Socio Cultural Organisation (KYWSCO)	178
697.	Kumbi Khullakpam Leikai Women's Association	178
698.	Lhanghi Women Welfare Society	179
699.	Manipur Mahila Kalyan Samiti	179
700.	Rural Service Agency	179
701.	Rural Voluntary Service (RVS)	179
702.	Umathel Women's Development Association	180
703.	Wangjing Women and Girls Society (WWAGS)	180
704.	Women & Child Development Association	180
	Meghalaya	181-182
705.	Meghalaya Women's Alliance	181
706.	North East Network	181
707.	Upper Manikanj Women and Child Welfare Society	181
708.	Women Welfare Organisation	181
709.	YWCA (Meg) Shillong	182

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
	Mizoram	182
710.	Mizoram Hemeithai (Widows) Association	182
711.	YWCA (Miz) Aizawl	182
	Nagaland	182
712.	North East Network NEN Resource Centre	182
	Orissa	183-189
713.	Anchalik Vikash Sangathan	183
714.	Bidyut Prava Nari Kalyan Samiti	183
715.	Democratic Rights Protection Committee	183
716.	Gania Unnayan Committee	183
717.	Joint Endeavour for Emancipation Training & Action of Women	184
718.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	184
719.	Maa Mangala Coir Ropes	184
720.	National Alliance of Women's Organisations (NAWO), Orissa	185
721.	National Service Organisation (NSO)	185
722.	Nilachal Nari Seba Samity	185
723.	Organisation for Social and Economic Progression (OSEP)	185
724.	Pipar	186
725.	Pradan (Ori) Balliguda	186
726.	Pradan (Ori) Bhubaneswar	186
727.	Pradan (Ori) Kalahandi	186
728.	Pradan (Ori) Keonjhar	187
729.	Pradan (Ori) Mayurbhanj	187
730.	Pradan (Ori) Rayagad C/O A. S. Rao	187
731.	Rural Women Development Service Centre	187
732.	Seva Bharati	188
733.	Sundargarh Zilla Mahila Parishad	188
734.	Vivekananda Palli Agragami Seva Pratisthan	188
735.	Vivekananda Seva Kendra	188
736.	YWCA (Ori) Balasore	189

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
737.	YWCA (Ori) Berhampur	189
738.	YWCA (Ori) Cuttack	189
	Puducherry	190
739.	Association for Social Health in India	190
740.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	190
741.	Pondicherry Police Welfare Family Association	190
742.	Pondicherry Women's Conference	190
	Punjab	191
743.	Aagaz	191
	Rajasthan	191-197
744.	Academy of Computer Science and Application	191
745.	Adivasi Sanskritik Sewa Sansthan	191
746.	Ambedkar Mahila Vikas Samiti	192
747.	Arnold Educational & Rural Development Society (AERDS)	192
748.	Astha (Raj)	192
749.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Lok Kala Sansthan	192
750.	Gharib Nawaz Mahila Avam Bal Kalyan Samiti	193
751.	Health and Social Development Research Centre	193
752.	Human Development Institute and Research	193
753.	Kala Welcome Mahila Society	193
754.	Krishi Evam Paristhiki Vikas Sansthan	194
755.	Mahila Hast Shilp Samiti	194
756.	Mahila Vikas Abhikaran & Bal Vikas Pariyojana	194
757.	Mahila Vikas Parishad	194
758.	Nari Chetna Sangathan	195
759.	Navodaya Bal Vidyalaya Samiti	195
760.	Pradan (Raj) Abu Road	195
761.	Pradan (Raj) Dholpur	195
762.	Rajasthan Mahila Kalyan Mandal, Ajmer	196
763.	Rajasthan Pradesh Bharat Sevak Samaj	196

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
764.	Rajasthan University Women's Association	196
765.	Sachetak	196
766.	Shri Shantiniketan Mahila Widhwa Ashray Samiti	197
767.	Tagore Grameen Utthan Samiti	197
768.	Vishakha Group for Women's Education and Research	197
769.	Vividha	197
	Sikkim	198
770.	Kapinzal Club	198
771.	Sikkim Manyla Kalyan Sangh	198
	Tamil Nadu	198-230
772.	APC Veerabahu Memorial Trust Society	198
773.	All India Council of Christian Women in India	199
774.	Annai Karunalaya Social Welfare Association	199
775.	Annai Kasthuribai Mahalir Mandram Sangam (AKAM)	199
776.	Annai Therasa Samuga Sevai Sangam (ATSSS)	199
777.	Arasan Rural Development Society	200
778.	Arpanam Trust	200
779.	Asha Nivas Social Service Centre	200
780.	Ashraya Andhra Mahila Sabha	200
781.	Association for Rural Community Development	201
782.	Association for Sustainable Community Development	201
783.	Bharathi Women Development Centre	201
784.	Blossom Trust	202
785.	Bullock Cart Workers Development Association	202
786.	CEDA Trust	202
787.	Centre for Development Action and Research	202
788.	Centre for Human Resource Development	203
789.	Centre for Rural Education and Development	203
790.	Centre for Rural Education, Research and Development Association	203
791.	Centre for Social Service and Research	203

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
792.	Chinnaiyah Educational Society	204
793.	Community Action for Rural Development (CARD)	204
794.	Community Action for Social Transformation (CAST)	204
795.	Community Development Centre	204
796.	Community Organisation and Rural Education (CORE)	205
797.	Community Service Trust	205
798.	Department of Social Welfare	205
799.	Development Justice & Peace Trust (DJPT)	205
800.	Dindigul Multi Purpose Social Service Society	206
801.	E. K. R. Kalvi Sangam	206
802.	Ebenezer Association of Social and Technical Education for Rural	206
803.	Development Foundation for Infrastructure Reconstruction and Employment (FIRE)	206
804.	Gandhi Kasturi Bai Village Development Society	207
805.	Girama Mumetra Kalvi Niruvanam	207
806.	Grama Swaraj	207
807.	Gramodaya	207
808.	Harmony Home	208
809.	Imayam Social Welfare Association	208
810.	Indian Institute of Women and Child Health Trust	208
811.	Indian Red Cross Society	208
812.	Initiatives Women in Development	209
813.	Integrated Rural Community Development Society (IRCDS)	209
814.	Jaya Balwadi Educational Society	209
815.	Joint Action Council for Women	209
816.	KSR Educational and Charitable Trust	210
817.	Kalaiselvi Karunalaya Social Welfare Society	210
818.	Kalviulagam Trust Kalviulagam Sivanandam Higher Secondary	210
819.	Karunalaya Saraswati Illam	210
820.	Khajamalai Ladies Association	211

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
821.	League for Education and Development (LEAD)	211
822.	Madhar Nala Thondu Niruvanam	211
823.	Madras Christian Council of Social Service	211
824.	Madras Seva Sadan	212
825.	Maharaj Nagar Mahalir Mandram	212
826.	Mahatama Gandhi Social Service Educational Society	212
827.	Manfort Community Development Society	212
828.	Margaret Social Development Society	213
829.	Mary Jesus Social Welfare Trust	213
830.	Mullai Michael Educational and Women's Association	213
831.	National Integrated Rural Development Agency (NIRDA), Chennai	213
832.	National Integrated Rural Development Agency (NIRDA), Dindigul	214
833.	Nehru Social Educational Centre	214
834.	Nirmala Nilayam	214
835.	Oazoane	214
836.	Organisation for Women Liberation	215
837.	P. S. G. and Sons Charities Trust	215
838.	Palmyrah Workers Development Society, Kanyakumari	215
839.	Palmyrah Workers Development Society Coordination Centre, Madurai	215
840.	People's Organisation for Rural Health Education and Economic Development	216
841.	Periyar Organisation for Women Empowerment and Renaissance	216
842.	Practice on Vaigunda Vivekananda's Equity Revolution	216
843.	Rajiv Gandhi Rural Women and Children Development Scheme	216
844.	Ramasamy Chellapappu Educational Trust	217
845.	Rural Development Trust	217
846.	Rural Education and Action Development	217
847.	Rural Education and Economic Development Trust	217
848.	Rural Interdisciplinary Development Society (RIDS)	218
849.	Sayee Educational & Rural Development Society	218

S.No. State/Organisation

Page No.

850.	Service for Rural Education Youth Awareness and Sustainability (SREYAS)	218
851.	Sewa Nilayam Society in Association with Ryder Cheshire	218
852.	Foundation Social Education and Economic Development Society	219
853.	Society for Community Organisation and Rural Development	219
854.	Society for People Environment and Economy Development	219
855.	Society for Women Action and Rural Development (SWARD)	219
856.	Society for Women's Education Economic Development (SWEED)	220
857.	Socio -Economic Development Association (SEDA)	220
858.	Socio-Economic and Educational Trust (SEED Trust)	220
859.	Sri Annamalaiyar Educational Society	220
860.	Sri Kumarappa Seva Sangam	221
861.	Sri Rama Krishna Sarada Trust	221
862.	Sri Ramakrishna Poor Widows Industrial Society	221
863.	St. John Sangam Trust	221
864.	St. Joseph Development Trust	222
865.	St. Xavier's Educational Development Society	222
866.	Stree Seva Mandir	222
867.	Tamil Nadu Board of Rural Development	222
868.	Tamil Nadu People Welfare Association (TNPWA)	223
869.	Tamil Nadu Resource Team	223
870.	Thanjavur Multipurpose Social Service Society	223
871.	The Banyan	223
872.	The Society Organised for Promotion of Rural Tribal & Downtrodden	224
873.	The Swallows Handicrafts Industrial Cooperative Society	224
874.	The Women's Indian Association	224
875.	Time Organisation	224
876.	Tiruchirapalli Multipurpose Social Service Society	225
877.	Vairam Telesis Education Centre	225

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
878.	Velchery Pavement and Slum Dwellers' Rehabilitation Centre	225
879.	Venkateswara Education and Rural Development Trust	225
880.	Vidiyal	226
881.	Village Integrated Service Unit	226
882.	Village Reconstruction and Development Project	226
883.	Virudhunagar Mahalir Membatu Kazhagam	226
884.	Weaker Section Welfare Association	227
885.	Welfare Organisation for Rural Development (WORD)	227
886.	Women Organisation for Mass Action (WOMAN)	227
887.	Women's Emancipation and Development Trust	227
888.	Women's Indian Association	228
889.	Women's Organisation for Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pandamangalam	228
890.	Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Branch Office	228
891.	Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pallipalayam	229
892.	Women's Voluntary Service of Tamil Nadu	229
893.	Working Women's Forum (WWF)	229
894.	YWCA (TN) Chennai	229
895.	YWCA (TN) Coimbatore	230
896.	Zonta Resource Centre	230
	Uttar Pradesh	230-238
897.	Action for Women and Rural Development (AWARD)	230
898.	Association for Advocacy & Legal Initiatives (AALI)	231
899.	Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Samiti	231
900.	Entrepreneurship Development Institute of India	231
901.	Gyan Bharati Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Trust	232
902.	Indian Women's Industrial Training Institute and Rehabilitation	232
903.	Joint Women's Programme	232
904.	Kalyani Mahila Vikash Sansthan	232
905.	Laxmi Women & Child Welfare Organisation	233

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
906.	Madrasa Shamsul Islam Entazamiya Committee	233
907.	Mahila Punrothan Samiti	233
908.	Mahila Seva Sansthan	233
909.	Mahila Utthan	234
910.	Murali Bal Vidya Mandir	234
911.	National Council of Development Communication (NCDC)	234
912.	New Public School Samiti	234
913.	Rashtriya Mahila Sansthan	235
914.	Sabla	235
915.	Sakhi Kendra	235
916.	Samajotthan	235
917.	Samarpan Jankalyan Samiti	236
918.	Sewa Lucknow	236
919.	Shramik Bharti	236
920.	Skill Development Institute (SDI)	237
921.	Smt. Bhudevi Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Shikshan Sansthan	237
922.	Social Action for Knowledge Building and Awareness Raising (SAKAR)	237
923.	Surabhi Seva Sansthan	237
924.	Tirupati Mahila Gramoudyog Kendra	238
925.	Vanangana	238
926.	Women's Action Group - Chelsea	238
	Uttarakhand	238-242
927.	Abhiyan, Uttarakhand	238
928.	Bharatiya Gramothan Sanstha	239
929.	Dr. Bhimrao Ambedkar Samajothan Samiti	239
930.	Himalayan Action Research Centre (HARC)	239
931.	Himalayan Society for Alternative Development (HIMAD)	239
932.	Himalayan Trust	240
933.	Janjati Mahila Kalyan Evam Balothan Society	240

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
934.	Lakshmi Ashram	240
935.	Mahila Navjagaran Sansthan	240
936.	Meera Behan Jan Kalyan Mahila Prashikshan Evam Shiksha Sansthan	241
937.	Pahal	241
938.	Rawai Jaunsar Bal Mahila Utthan Sansthan	241
939.	Society for Voluntary Approach in Rural Development Action	242
940.	Sri Nanda Devi Mahila Lok Vikas Samiti	242
941.	Swati Gramodyog Sansthan	242
942.	Uttarakhand Gramin Vikas Samiti	242
943.	Uttarakhand Shoshit Mahila Utthan	243
	West Bengal	243-250
944.	All Bengal Women's Union	243
945.	All India Women's Conference (WB)	243
946.	Centre for Development of Women and Children	244
947.	Chamtyagara Adivasi Mahila Samiti	244
948.	Jadavpur Women in Need Organisation	244
949.	Jogendra Nagar Mahila Samity	244
950.	Kanthi Mahakuma Tapasili Unnayan Samity	245
951.	Mahila Seva Samity	245
952.	Malipukur Samaj Unnayan Samity	245
953.	Nari Mukti Mahila Samity	245
954.	Nari Nirjatan Pratirodh Manch	246
955.	Nari Samajan Mukhapatra Ahalaya	246
956.	Nari Seva Sangha	246
957.	Nivedita Gramin Karma Mandir	246
958.	Pradan (WB) Bankura	247
959.	Pradan (WB) Purulia	247
960.	Sachetana	247
961.	Samaj Kalyan Mahila Samiti	247

S.No.	State/Organisation	Page No.
962.	Sanhita	248
963.	Sanlaap	248
964.	Sarada Seva Sangha	248
965.	Saroj Nalini Dutt Memorial Association for Women's Welfare Work	248
966.	Saujatya	249
967.	Sreema Mahila Samity	249
968.	Sushmeeta Service Centre	249
969.	Women's Association for Rights and Development	249
970.	Women's Coordinating Council	250
971.	Women's Interlink Foundation	250
972.	Women's Research Centre	250
	Index : Voluntary Organisations Women's Empowerment	251-285

ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ISLANDS

1.	Vanvasi Kalyan Ashram, Andamans	Tel	: 03192-232643
	Post Box No. 244	Fax	: -
	Near Murgar Mandir, Shodipur	E_mai	1:-
	Port Blair - 744101	Websi	te: -
	Andaman & Nicobar Islands	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; TRIBALS EDUCATION; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; DEVELOPMENT OF TRIBALS; HEALTH CARE

ANDHRA PRADESH

2.	A. P. Mahila Abhyundaya Samithi	Tel : -
	Door No. 20-5-43	Fax :-
	Behind RTC Garrage, Guaranga	E_mail : -
	Aruna Nagar, Ongole	Website: -
	Prakasam - 523001	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

3.	A. P. Mahila Taj Welfare Society	Tel : -	
	22-2-471, Khati Balsetti	Fax :-	-
	Darul Shifa	E_mail : -	
	Hyderabad - 0	Website:	-
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact:	-
	•		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

4.	A. P. Women's Co-operative Finance	Tel : 040-23546811/12
	Corporation Ltd.	Fax : 040-23735435
	No. 1335/H, Road No. 45	E_mail : contact@apwcfc.org
	Jubilee Hills	Website: apwcfc.ap.nic.in/contact.html
	Hyderabad - 500033	Contact: Managing Director
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

5. ASSIST (A Society for Integrated Rural Development) G. T. Road, Chilakaluripet Guntur District

Andhra Pradesh

Tel : 08647-253971/934 Fax : 08647-254815 E_mail : ranga@assist.org.in assistranga@gmail.com Website: www.assist.org.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

Adarsha Education Centre Tel : 08594-264567
House No. 224, SBI Colony Fax : Kurnool Road, Ongole E_mail : Prakasam District - 523001 Website: Andhra Pradesh Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

7.	Advance Rural Technology Hyderabad	Tel : 040-27901580
	Inputs Center (ARTHIC)	09849754246
	52, Jagadeshnagar Colony	Fax :-
	1-35-41, Rasoolpura	E_mail : arthicngo@yahoo.com
	Secunderabad - 500003	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN; SELF EMPLOYMENT; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; THRIFT AND CREDIT; HUMAN RESOURCE DEVELOPMENT; NUTRITION; SANITATION; EDUCATION; MOTHER AND CHILD CARE; AGRICULTURE; POVERTY; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

8. All India V	Vomen's Conference (AP)	Tel	: 040-23234149
6-1-622, M	arket Street	Fax	: -
Khairatabao	1	E_ma	ail : -
Hyderabad	- 500004	Webs	site: -
Andhra Pra	desh	Conta	act: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

9.Andhra Mahila Sabha
H. No. 2-1-577Tel<th: 040-27615448/2342
040-27621237Osmania University Road
Vidyanagar
Hyderabad - 500044
Andhra PradeshTel: 040-27615448/2342
040-27615448SecretaryE_mail : andhramahilasabhaco@yahoo.co.in
Website: andhramahilasabha.org.in
Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; LITERACY; AGED; LEGAL AID; GIRL CHILD; COUNSELLING

10.	Andhra Pradesh Mahila Welfare	Tel : 040-24527385
	Society	Fax :-
	17-3-433/48, Ganga Nagar	E_mail : -
	Yakatputra	Website: -
	Hyderabad - 500036	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

11.	Anuraag Human Services	Tel : 040-23516979
	(Registered Office)	09391008292
	Flat No. 202, IInd Floor	Fax :-
	27 & 28, Ushodaya Enclave	E_mail : -
	Ushodaya Colony, Gudimalkapur	Website: -
	Hyderabad - 500028	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH AND NUTRITION; PREGNANT WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; TRAINING TO DISABLED; VOCATIONAL TRAINING DISABLED

12.	Anuraag Human Services (Institution Address)	Tel : 040-23560993/9799 9391008292
	9-4-136/B, Qutab Shahi Tombs Road	Fax : 040-23560993
	Opposite Pro Agri Seeds	E_mail : anuraaghumanservices@yahoo.com
	Tolichowki	madhav_thoota@yahoo.com
	Hyderabad - 500008	Website: www.anuraaghumanservices.org
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President/Hon. Chairman

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH AND NUTRITION; PREGNANT WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; TRAINING TO DISABLED; VOCATIONAL TRAINING DISABLED 13.Arogyavaram Development Society
Gandhi Road, Post Box No. 13Tel
E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: -
Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; EDUCATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING

 14.
 Asmita Resource Centre for Women 10-3-96, Plot No. 283
 Tel : 040-27733251/29

 4th Floor, Street 6
 Fax : 040-27733745

 Teacher's Colony
 Website:

 Secundrabad - 500026
 Contact: President

 Andhra Pradesh
 Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; RURAL WOMEN; DOCUMENTATION WOMEN

15.	Association for Social Health in India	Tel : 040-23390566
	Jagriti De-Addiction Centre	23395652
	10-4-771/82/C/4/A, Ist Floor	Fax : -
	Ahmednagar Colony, Masab Tank	E_mail : ashid1@nisd.gov.in
	Ist Lancer Road	Website: -
	Hyderabad - 0	Contact: Hon Gen. Secretary
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

16. Association for the Social Educational and Charitable Activities for the Poor Communities (ASHA) 4/78 G.M. Street, Renigunta Chittoor - 517520 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 09849045819 Fax : -E_mail : ashamul@yahoo.co.in Website: asha-ap.org Contact: Chief Functionary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; FREEDOM & DEVELOPMENT OF WOMEN; NEEDY CHILDREN; YOUTH; AGED PERSONS; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION OCCUPATIONS; HUMAN RIGHTS PROTECTION; POVERTY ALLEVIATION 17. **Bharathi Integrated Rural** Tel : 08514-246112 **Development Society (BIRDS)** 08514-222266 26/130 B 1, Gnanapuram Nandyal : 08514-248444 Fax (R.S.) E_mail : birdsorg@sancharnet.in birdsorg@sify.com Kurnool - 518502 Andhra Pradesh Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; DALITS; SOCIAL DISCRIMINATION; GENDER ISSUES; CHILD LABOUR; MALNUTRITION; BONDED LABOUR; AIDS PREVENTION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HUMAN RIGHTS; MALNOURISHMENT; FARMER SUICIDE ISSUES

18.	Bharati Mahila Voluntary Service	Tel : 08626-41706
	Door No. 11-3-33A	Fax :-
	Swayampakulavari Street	E_mail : -
	Town/ Village - Kavali	Website: -
	Nellore District - 524201	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION

19.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	Tel :	08626-328651
	Nellore Branch, SSH	Fax :	-
	22/11/1247, Jyotinagar	E_mail :	-
	Vedayapalam, Post Office - A.K. Nagar	Website:	-
	Nellore - 524004	Contact:	-
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; TRIBALS; CRECHES

20. **Bhavani Mahila Mandali** 6-6-37/3/A, Kavadiguda Behind Petrol Pump Secunderabad - 500080 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 040-27542642 09391375521 Fax : -E_mail : nagarianita@yahoo.com Website: www.bhavanimahilamandali.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CRISIS COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; ADULT EDUCATION; HIV/AIDS PREVENTION

21.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Hyderabad	Tel : 040-69904959
	H.No.1-11-94/3/4	09391375521
	Bombay Halwa Compound	Fax :-
	Shyamlal Buildings, Begumpet	E_mail : nagarianita@yahoo.com
	Hyderabad - 16	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; ADULT EDUCATION; CONSERVATION OF WATER; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS; HIV/AIDS AWARENESS; DESTITUTE WOMEN

22.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Rayachoty	Tel	: 08561-256283
	Bhavani Nagar, Door No. 27/15-D2	Fax	: -
	Rayachoty	E_mai	1:-
	Kadapa District - 516269	Websi	te: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; ADULT EDUCATION; CONSERVATION OF WATER; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS; HIV/AIDS AWARENESS; DESTITUTE WOMEN

23.	Bright Human Action for Rural	Tel	: -
	Association Technology Habitation	Fax	: -
	(Bharath)	E_ma	il : -
	Opposite S. V. G. Bank, Puttur (P&M)	Webs	ite: -
	Chittoor - 0	Conta	ct: -
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

24.	Centre for Rural Action	Tel : -
	Door No. 4-353	Fax :-
	4th Road	E_mail : -
	Anantapur - 515001	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

25. Chaitanya Deepika Tel : -Door No. 5/139-1 Fax : -Oppsite Z. P. G. High School E_mail : -Penukonda Website: -Anantapur - 515110 Contact: -Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

26.	Chaithanya Bharathi Women Welfare	Tel : 0861-2307225
	Centre	09885593523
	Door No. 26-1-1030	Fax :-
	N.G.O's Colony, B.V. Nagar	E_mail : likhitha123in@yahoo.co.in
	Nellore Dist 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR ;EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION; CHILDHOOD DISABILITIES; CHILD RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT HEALTH; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; MALNUTRITION; MICRONUTRIENT DEFICIENCY; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; GENDER SENSITISATION

27.	Coastal Rural Development	Tel : 08816-239346
	Organisation	09397111109
	V-Venkanna, D. No. 7-24/3	Fax :-
	FCI Colony, Kumudavalli Road	E_mail : -
	Bhimavaram, West Godavari	Website: -
	Godavari District - 0	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; RURAL UPLIFTMENT

28.	Dasari Adavaiah Memorial Education	Tel : 08599-274376
	Society, DAMES-NGO	09948401610
	Ambedkar Nagar, Main Road	Fax :-
	Ulavapadu	E_mail : help@rajudames.org
	Prakasam District - 523292	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; NATIONAL CRECHE FUND; SELF RELIANCE FUNDING; WORKER'S EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; CONSUMER EDUCATION PROGRAMME

29.	Devi Convent School Educational	Tel : -
	Society	Fax :-
	5-53-1, Gandla Street	E_mail : -
	Vadamala pet	Website: -
	Chittoor - 517551	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

30.	Dorka Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	Gayatri Nagar	Fax :-
	A. K. Vagapet	E_mail : -
	Nellore - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

31.	Dr. Ambedkar Dalithvarga	Tel : 08562-22819
	Abhivriddhi Sangham	Fax : 08562-22163
	16/392, Gajula Street	E_mail : -
	Masapet	Website: -
	Cuddapah - 516001	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

32.Ethics Educational Society
House No. 20-7-44/16-B
Model Town Colony
JahanumaTel<th: 040-4523978
FaxHyderabad - 0
Andhra PradeshFax: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

33.	Fatima Welfare Society	Tel : -
	Godwal 1-4-2/5, Bheem Nagar	Fax :-
	Mehbub Nagar - 0	E_mail : -
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

34.	Generate Renewable Energy &	Tel :	-
	Environment for National Sustainable	Fax :	-
	Society	E_mail :	-
	Near Bank Colony Greens	Website:	-
	H. B. Colony, Opposite M.R.O House	Contact:	-
	Ongole - 523002		
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

35.	Grama Siri	Tel : -
	Jaya Prakash Nagar	Fax :-
	Post Office - Nadirajuthota	E_mail : -
	Bapatla Mandal	Website: -
	Guntur - 522120	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION

36.	Grama Siri Action for Rural	Tel : -
	Development Society	Fax :-
	Post Office - Ganapavaram	E_mail : -
	Karlapalem Mandal	Website: -
	Guntur District - 522111	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

37.	Grama Siri Rural Awareness for Social	Tel : -
	Service	Fax : -
	Kasturba Nagar	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Nallamothuvari Palem	Website: -
	Karlapalem Mandal	Contact: -
	Guntur - 522111	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

38.	Grama Siri Unit for Integrated	Tel : -
	Leadership Development Society	Fax :-
	(GUILD)	E_mail : -
	Adarsa Nagar	Website: -
	Post Office - Muthayapalem	Contact: -
	Baptla Mandal	
	Guntur - 522101	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; CULTURE; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION

39.	Grama Vikas	Tel : -
	14-39-1, Bukkapatnaam Road	Fax :-
	Tadapatri	E_mail : -
	Anantapur District - 515411	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; CULTURE; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION

40.Human Organisation for People's
Enlightment (HOPE)Tel
Fax
E_mail: -
Chase Pallar RoadDoor No. 2-755, Upstairs
Chase Pallar RoadE_mail: -
Website: -
Contact: -
Contact: -
Chittoor - 517001
Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

41.	Hyderabad City Women's Welfare	Tel : 040-27171818
	Council	09346418872
	House No. 7-40/1/2, S. S. Nagar	Fax :-
	Street No. 8	E_mail : hcwwc_ngo@yahoo.in
	Habsiguda	Website: -
	Hyderabad - 500007	Contact: Director
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR SHELTER; SHORT STAY HOME; GIRLS SCHOOL; GIRLS HOSTEL; INCOME GENERATION; EARLY CHILDHOOD; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION FOR OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; COUNSELLING; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH

42.	Hyderabad Zilla Mahila Mandalula	Tel : 040-23754367
	Samakhya	040-23701413
	Flat No. 409, Satya Sai Appartments	Fax :-
	Sreenivasa Nagar, Ameerpet (East)	E_mail : -
	Hyderabad - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION; WOMEN HELPLINE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FAMILY COUNSELLING 43.Ideal Mutually Aided Co-operative
Thrift SocietyTel
Fax
E_mail: -
Website: -
Guntur District - 52212443.Ideal Mutually Aided Co-operative
Fax
E_mail: -
Website: -
Contact: -
Andhra PradeshTel
E_mail: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

44.	International Centre for Research on	Tel : 040-65906252
	Women	Fax :-
	361, Ist Floor	E_mail : nprasad@icrw.org
	Street No. 7	Website: -
	East Maredpally	Contact: -
	Secunderabad - 500026	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; GIRL CHILD; ADOLESCENT HEALTH; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; GENDER EQUALITY; MICRO FINANCE

45. Jagruti

C/O Dr. V. Uma Vanimahal Centre Narukuru Nellore - 524002 Andhra Pradesh Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; PREVENT EXPLOITATION OF GIRL CHILD AND WOMEN

46.	Jayasree Mahila Sangam	Tel : -
	Behind R. C. M. Church	Fax : -
	Madhira	E_mail : -
	Khammam District - 507203	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTES

47.Jhansi Lakshmi Adarsha MahilaTel: -MandaliFax: -7/1 Chandra Mouli NagarE_mail : -Door No. 5-90-30/1Website: -Guntur - 522007Contact: -Andhra PradeshContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

48.	Joint Effort of Suppressed Upliftment	Tel : -
	Services (JESUS)	Fax :-
	Near 132, K. V. Substation	E_mail : -
	Bommuru	Website: -
	Rajahmundry Rural Mandal	Contact: -
	Godavari (W) - 0	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STEP; INCOME GENERATION

49.	Kallumari Rural Education and	Tel : -
	Development Society	Fax :-
	Village - Munimadugu	E_mail : -
	Post- Munimadugu	Website: -
	Penukond, (Mandal)	Contact: -
	Anantapur - 0	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

50.	Kamal Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	4/275, Vidyaranya Nagar	Fax :-
	KLD Road	E_mail : -
	Anantapur - 515004	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

51.Karunamaya Educational and RuralTel: -Development SocietyFax: -4-58/1, MuthyalareddypalleE_mail: -TirupathiWebsite: -Chittoor - 517509Contact: -Andhra PradeshContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

52.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial	Tel : 0883-2458802
	Trust	Fax :-
	Post Office - Suthanagaram	E_mail : -
	Via - Rajahmundry	Website: -
	East Godavari - 533287	Contact: Secretary
	Andhra Pradesh	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRE SCHOOL EDUCATION; FORMAL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; MALNUTRITION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

53.	Kavuru Charitable Trust	Tel : -
	13/150, Patimeda	Fax :-
	Gudivada, Krishna	E_mail : -
	Pin - 521301	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: CEO

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

54.	Khadi Gram Udyog Samiti	Tel	: -
	Post - Dommaranandyala	Fax	: -
	Taluka - Jammalanmadugu	E_mai	1:-
	Cuddapah - 0	Websit	te: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STEP; INCOME GENERATION

55. Kothapeta Mahila Mandali Pothurajuvari Chowk
Kothapeta
Guntur - 522001
Andhra Pradesh
Tel : 0863-212381/82 0863-224962
Fax : -E_mail : Kothapeta
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; YOUTH EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; CHILD AND YOUTH PROTECTION; SOCIAL JUSTICE; UPLIFTMENT OF STREET CHILDREN

56.	Kurnool Zilla Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	Samakhya	Fax :-
	45/142-A8	E_mail : -
	Venkata Raman Colony	Website: -
	Kurnool - 518003	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

57.	Lakshmi Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	Kinchazapalli	Fax :-
	Rayadurg (Mandal)	E_mail : -
	Anantapur District - 515867	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; PROPERTY RIGHTS; WOMEN LABOUR; AWARENESS GENERATION PROGRAMME; SELF HELP GROUPS; FAMILY PLANNING; TRAINING; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; COUNSELLING; DRUG ABUSE

58.	Lalitha Pramodharan Wagveni	Tel : -
	Women's Development Trust	Fax :-
	Bangalore Highway	E_mail : -
	Anantpur - 515005	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; ADJUSTMENT PROBLEMS; MARITAL PROBLEMS

59.Mahalakshmi Welfare SocietyTelDoor No. 5-8-10FaxDakkini StreetE_maiVizianagaram - 0WebsinAndhra PradeshContac

Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Chief Executive Officer

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING CENTRE FOR HANDICAPPED

60. **Mahila Action (MA)** No. 31-32-48, Dabagardens Visakhapatnam - 0 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 91 0891 2732194 Fax : 91 0891 2524320 E_mail : ma_ngo@rediffmail.com mahilaaction@hotmail.com Website: www.vizagcityonline.com/mahilaaction Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH; STREET CHILDREN; CHILDREN SEXUAL ABUSE; CHILD LABOUR; VIOLENCE AGAINST CHILDREN; AIDS PREVENTION; DISASTER RELIEF; REFUGEE CHILDREN; ORPHANS; MINORITY CHILDREN; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD RIGHTS

- 61. **Mahila Dakshta Samiti** House No. 8-3-430/1/21 NSC Employees Society Yellareddyguda, Ameerpet Hyderabad - 0 Andhra Pradesh
- Tel : 040-23732366 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FAMILY COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S HELPLINE; CRISIS COUNSELLING; SHELTER HOME 62.Mahila MargadarshiTel<th: 09440955172</th>Plot No. 18 & 1909848564895D.No. 4-126, LakshminagarE_mail : info@mahilamargadarshi.orgVisakha - B Colonyenquiry@mahilamargadarshi.orgSrikakulam - 532001Website: www.mahilamargadarshi.orgAndhra PradeshContact: Executive Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT GIRL; SEX WORKERS; CHILD GUIDANCE SERVICES; COUNSELLING; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILDREN IN DIFFICULT CIRCUMSTANACE; MALNUTRITION; AIDS PREVENTION; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

63.	Mahila Rural Development Youth	Tel : 08562-49202
	Society (MRDYS)	Fax :-
	7/288-12A, Bhagyanagar Colony	E_mail : jcyra@yahoo.com
	Cuddapah - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; CHILD WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR; STREET CHILDREN; CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE; ORPHANS; HEALTH; EDUCATION; SANITATION; HIV/AIDS PREVENTION

64.	Manvi Voluntary Women's Service	Tel : -
	ORG, Plot No. 35	Fax :-
	V. T. Colony, Phase III	E_mail : -
	Nalgonda - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

65.	Mother India Community Development	Tel	: 0877-2243901
	Association (MICDA)	Fax	: -
	11-8, NGO's Colony	E_mai	1:-
	Puttur	Websi	te: -
	Chittoor - 517583	Contac	ct: -
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; TYPING AND SHORTHAND TRAINING CENTRE; DAYCARE CENTRE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; HEALTH AND CLEANLINESS; EDUCATION

66.	Mother Theresa Charitable Society	Tel :	-
	Door No. 1-52-61, Sipaipet	Fax :	-
	Behind RTC Depot	E_mail :	-
	Tadepalligudem	Website:	-
	Godavari (W) - 534101	Contact:	-
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

67.	Nava Jyothi Mahila Mandali	Tel : 040-24068480
	House No. 13-84, Ram Mandir Road	9963372077
	P&T Colony	Fax :-
	Dilsukhnagar	E_mail : navjyoti-87@yahoo.com
	Ranga Reddy District - 500060	Website: www.njmahilamandali.org
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AWARENESS GENERATION; HEALTH CAMPS; SHISHU VIHAR; FAMILY COUNSELLING; MICRO CREDIT COUNSELLING; ORPHANAGE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CRECHE PROGRAMME

68.	Nivedita Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	C/O Mr. Sajjarao, Behind Dal Mill	Fax :-
	Besides NSP Kanal, Kothapet	E_mail : -
	Vinukonda	Website: -
	Guntur - 522677	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

69.	Padamavathi Palleseema Abhivruddhi	Tel :-
	Mahila Mandali	Fax :-
	House No. 3-2-750	E_mail : -
	Chappal Bazar	Website: -
	Kachiguda	Contact: -
	Hyderabad - 0	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTES

70. Parmeswari Mahila Mandali
Post Office - Mukti Nuthala Padu
Village - Mukti Nuthala Padu
Mandal - Ongole
Prakasam District - 523262
Andhra Pradesh
Tel : 08592-552543
Fax : E_mail : Website: Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HANDICAPPED; CHILD LABOUR; WOMEN LABOUR; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS AWARENESS; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TRAFFICKING; PANCHAYATI RAJ; COMMUNITY MOBILIZATION; DISASTER RELIEF

71.	People's Action for Social Service	Tel : 0877-2240262
	(PASS)	Fax : 0877-2242843
	10-14, Maruti Nagar	E_mail : passbala@sancharnet.in
	Tirupati West	bala@passindia.org
	Chittoor - 507502	Website: www.passsindia.org
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DESTITUTES; AGED; DISABLED; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RECREATION; EDUCATION; REHABILITATION CENTRE; COUNSELLING; STREET CHILDREN; OLD AGE HOMES; FAMILY COUNSELLING; INCOME GENERATION

72.	People's Development Training Centre	Tel : 0870-2459287
	Bala Vikasa	0870-2459738
	1-1-867, Siddartha Nagar	Fax :-
	Kazipet	E_mail : balavikasa@nettlinx.com
	Warangal - 506004	Website: www.balavikasa.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT; SELF RELIANCE; TRAINING; MARGINAL FARMERS

73.	People's Organisation for Rural	Tel : 08571-283103
	Development	08571-283163
	Thamballapalle	Fax : 08571-228094
	Chittoor District - 517418	E_mail : pord_org@rediffmail.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: SOCIAL WELFARE; WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; TRAINING; MEETING; WORKSHOP; CAMPAIGN; VILLAGE LEVEL; CHILD RIGHTS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; TRAFFICKING; PROSTITUTION; HEALTH CAMPS; CHILD LABOUR; NETWORKING; HEALTH

74.	Prakasam District Educational Society	Tel : -
	Rajeev Nagar	Fax : -
	Tangulur	E_mail : -
	Prakasam - 523274	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

75.	Princess Esin Women's Educational	Tel : 040-24578078
	Centre	040-24520761
	Nizamia Hyderabad Women's	Fax : 040-24521811
	Association Trust	E_mail : pcwccpewec@yahoo.co.in
	Purani Haveli	Website: -
	Hyderabad - 500002	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; NURSING; TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; TEACHER TRAINING

76.	Priyadarshini Mahila Mandali	Tel : 9849317837
	House No. 17-3-99	0870-2434285
	Kareemabad	E_mail : prpyadarshiningo@yahoo.com
	Warangal - 506002	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President/Chief Functionary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; NATIONAL CHILD LABOUR PROJECT; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTER; URBAN HEALTH CENTER; RESIDENTIAL BRIDGE CAMP; CRECHES; SHORT STAY HOMES; CONTINUING EDUCATION 77. Priyadarshini Service Organization Door No. 45-56-9
Saligrama Puram
Visakhapatnam - 0
Andhra Pradesh
Tel : 0891-2799249
Fax : E_mail : Website: www.priyadarsini.org
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

78.	Rashtriya Seva Samithi (RASS)	Tel : 0877-2242404
	Annamaiah Marg	09849983760
	AIR Bye-Pass Road	Fax : 0877-2244281
	Tirupati - 517501	E_mail : rassorg@gmail.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: www.rass-india.org
		Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; CHILD LABOUR; HEALTH; NUTRITION; CHILDREN WITH SPECIAL NEEDS

79.	Rural Action for Promoting Integrated	Tel : -
	Development	Fax :-
	12/6, Sai Nagar	E_mail : -
	Ananthapuram - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

80.	Rural Action for Social Integration	Tel : -
	(RASI)	Fax :-
	23/1/365, Fathekhanpet	E_mail : -
	Nellore District - 524003	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

 81. Rural Economic and Educational Development Society C-206, Vijaya Hilk
 11-4-646, AC Gaurds
 Hyderabad - 500004
 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 040-23397141/2221 Fax : 040-23397141/2221 E_mail : reddysrk@gmail.com inforeeds@gmail.com Website: www.indiareads.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; TRAINING; SUPPORT SERVICES; EDUCATION; CHILD RIGHTS; RURAL POOR; SANITATION; HYGIENE EDUCATION; RURAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP

82.	Rural Economic and Educational	Tel : 08407-	54639
	Development Society	Fax : -	
	Anuraag Nilayam	E_mail : -	
	Darsi	Website: -	
	Prakasam District - 523247	Contact: -	
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; TRAINING; SUPPORT SERVICES; EDUCATION; CHILD RIGHTS; RURAL POOR; SANITATION; HYGIENE EDUCATION; RURAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP

83.	Rural Entitlement and Legal Aid	Tel : 08931-31177
	81C, Court Street	Fax : 08931-31231
	Yellamanchili	E_mail : kumarimallik@satyam.net.in
	Visakhapatnam Dist 53105	mallik14@hotmail.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: Executive Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; THRIFT & CREDIT MANAGEMENT; NATIONAL CHILD LABOUR PROJECT; BELOW POVERTY LINE; BONDED LABOUR; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; COUNSELLING; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD PROSTITUTION; MALNUTRITION; LEGAL AID 84. Rural Infrastructure Development Organization
 Jadi Jamalpur, Bodhan (Mdl)
 Nizamabad District - 502185
 Andhra Pradesh
 Tel : 08467-220864 09848963824
 Fax : E_mail : Kebsite: Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR SHELTER HOME; SHORT STAY HOME; FAMILY COUNSELLING; REHABILITATION; WATER HARVESTING; COMMUNITY MOBILIZATION; CHILD RIGHTS

85.	Rural Integrated and Social Education	Tel : 08559-240667
	Society (RISES)	Fax :-
	Bangaruchinnepalli	E_mail : anreddyrises@rediffmail.com
	Kothacheruvu Mandal	Website: -
	Anantapur - 515133	Contact: President
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; CHILD WELFARE; DALIT EQUITY; SCHEDULED CASTES; EMPOWERMENT; NATURAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT; HEALTH; FAMILY WELFARE; EDUCATION; HIV/AIDS; HUMAN RIGHTS; LEGAL AWARENESS AID; LABOUR EMPLOYMENT

86.	Sahrudaya Seva Sangham	Tel : -
	House No. 4/8/170, Arundhathi Nagar	Fax :-
	Near Rama Buildings	E_mail : -
	Amaravathi Road	Website: -
	Guntur - 522007	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

87.	Sai Latha Association for Integrated	Tel : -
	Development	Fax : -
	1-23, Sainik Colony, Dharmavaram	E_mail : -
	Anantapur - 515672	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

88.	Salakha	Tel :-
	House No. 1-1342/B	Fax :-
	Vivek Nagar	E_mail : -
	Hyderabad - 500020	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

89.	Samatha Vanitha Samakhya	Tel :-
	Door No. 3-1-31/4	Fax :-
	Thumma Street	E_mail : -
	Srikakulam - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

90.	Sanjay Memorial Technical Education	Tel : 08572-22133/25668
	Society	Fax :-
	10-475, Bazar Street	E_mail : -
	Chittoor - 517001	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: CEO

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; INCOME GENERATION; SOFT LUGGAGE; HANDICRAFTS

91.	Sanshema Institute of Women and	Tel :-
	Child Welfare	Fax :-
	M. I. G. 1683	E_mail : -
	R. C. Puram, BHEL	Website: -
	Medak - 0	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

92. Social Action for Integrated Tel : -Development Fax : -3-57, Vidyanagar Colony E_mail : -Chandragiri Road, Tirupati Website: -Chittoor - 517502 Contact: -Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

93.	Social Development Society	Tel : 08572-245223
	1-199, Kattamanchi	09440360299
	Chittoor	E_mail : sunrisesds@yahoo.co.in
	Pin - 517001	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: SOCIAL WELFARE; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; FAMILY WELFARE; POVERTY ALLEVIATION; RURAL RECONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT; PUBLIC HEALTH; WOMEN WELFARE AND DEVELOPMENT

94.	Society for Action with Rural Poor	Tel : 08685-246231
	(SARP)	09848027646
	House No. LIG-I-14, Bhongir	E_mail : dr_pramila2006@yahoo.com
	Nalgonda District - 508116	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL POOR; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; AWARENESS GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; PANCHAYATI RAJ; CHILD LABOUR; AIDS; FAMILY COUNSELLING; CHILD AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; SPONSORSHIP; TRIBALS; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; TRAFFICKING

95.	Society for Health and Education	Tel : -
	Development, (SHED)	Fax :-
	12/288, Mydukur Cuddapaha Road	E_mail : -
	Near Sanghi Reddy Hospital	Website: -
	Cuddapah - 516172	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; PUBLIC MEETING; BANNER CAMPAIGN

96. Society for Integrated Rural Tel : Development Fax : Door No. 15-12-86 E_mail : Venkata Rao Nagar Website: Guntur - 522001 Contact: Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

97.Society for Nutrition Education and
Health AwarenessTel
Fax: -C/O Gummadi Ramalingaiah HouseFax: -Behind Basaveswara TheatreWebsite: -RepalleContact: -Guntur - 0Andhra Pradesh

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

98.	Society for Rural Education &	Tel :-
	Development	Fax :-
	Village - Gollapalli	E_mail : -
	Mandal - Penukonda	Website: -
	Post - Venkatagiripalyam	Contact: -
	Anantapur - 515164	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

99.Spandana
Rural Development Organization
5-54-19, 6/18Tel
E : 0863-350733Brodipet
Guntur - 522002
Andhra PradeshTel
E : 0863-350733

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION; HEALTH SERVICES; LEGAL SERVICES

100.	Sri Bhagawathi Educational Academy	Tel	: -
	House No. 6-6-408/1	Fax	: -
	Plot No. 4/B	E_ma	il : -
	Gandhi Nagar	Webs	ite: -
	Hyderabad - 0	Conta	ict: -
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

101.	Sri Chennakesava Educational Society	Tel	: -
	7-2-21, Saw Mill Street	Fax	:-
	T. B. Road, Allagadda	E_ma	il : -
	Kurnool - 0	Webs	ite: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Conta	ict: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

102.	Sri Janaki Mahila Mandali	Tel : 305114
	Vengal Rao Nagar	Website: -
	Nellore District - 524004	Contact: President
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: UPLIFTMENT POOR; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD LABOUR; GIRL CHILD LABOUR; INCOME GENERATION WOMEN; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRE SCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; AIDS PREVENTION; GENDER BUDGETING; TRAFFICKI

103.	Sri Mahila Vikas Sanstha	Tel	: 093944-39993
	4-5-10, Chaduvulavari Street	Fax	: 093944-25489
	Anakapalli	E_mail	l:-
	Vishaka District - 531001	Websit	e: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contac	et: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; MALNUTRITION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; MATERNAL HEALTH; WOMEN NUTRITION; MICRONUTRIENT DEFICIENCY; PANCHAYATI RAJ

104.	Sri Padmavathi Educational Society	Tel :	-
	Vengala Siva Rani Reddy G. Building	Fax :	-
	K. G. Road	E_mail :	-
	Kurnool - 518422	Website:	-
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

105.	Sri Padmavathy Mahila Abyudaya	Tel : 0877-2283614
	Sangam	Fax : -
	House No. 6-113, Akkarampally	E_mail : -
	Karakambadi Road	Website: -
	Tirupati - 517507	Contact: Managing Director
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; CHILD GUIDANCE SERVICES; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; MALNUTRITION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION

106.	Sri Rama Krishna Educational	Tel :-
	Development Society	Fax :-
	7/132, Sadana Road, Piller	E_mail : -
	Chittoor - 0	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

107.	Sri Shakthi Development Society	Tel : 0877-2248206	
	(SSDS)	0877-2249301	
	4-67, Opp. Agricultural College	Fax : 0877-2248206	
	Staff Quarters, Tirupati	E_mail : shaktisociety@yahoo.com	
	Chittoor District - 517502	Website: -	
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: Vice President/Secretary	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; YOUTH; ADOLESCENTS; WIDOWS; DESTITUTES; EMPOWERMENT WOMEN; POOR; SELF HELP GROUPS; COUNSELLING; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL Star Youth Association (SYA) Door No. 17-178-17/1
 Besides Telephone Exchange Velgode (K) Village
 Kurnool - 518533
 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 08517-235072 08517-235272 Fax : 08517-235072 E_mail : staryouth2002@yahoo.co.in staryouthorg@rediffmail.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; MOBILIZING WOMEN

109. **Sthree**

Society to Help Rural Empowerment and Education Indira Nagar Colony Opposite Excise Police Station Kadiri Anantpur District - 515591 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 08494-226463 200599 Fax : -E_mail : hemabedi_pkd@yahoo.co.in Website: www.sthreeindia.org Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SEXUAL EXPLOITATION OF WOMEN; CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; REHABILITATION; COMBAT TRAFFICKING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

110.	Stree Sanghshema Trust	Tel : 08555-282288
	Post Bag No. 2	Fax : 91-80-3532174
	Rampuram Village	E_mail : sst@bg1.vsnl.com
	Anantpur District	Website: -
	Penukonda - 515110	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; RIGHTS OF WOMEN; EDUCATION; MICRO ENTERPRISES; FOOD SECURITY; ENVIRONMENT DEVELOPMENT

111.Sunitha Mahila MandaliTelHouse No. 2-29, Shirdi NagarFaxLigamparthi Road, YeleswaramE_mail : -Godavari - 533429Website: -Andhra PradeshContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

112.	Telugu Bharathi Mahila Mandali	Tel : 08581-252562
	16-52-1 Anjeeyaswamy	9866671060
	Temple Street	Fax : -
	Punganur	E_mail : -
	Chittoor District - 517247	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; OLD AGE HOME; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILDREN IN DIFFICULT CIRCUMSTANCES; ADOLESCENT HEALTH; AIDS PREVENTION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; WOMEN'S SELF HELP GROUPS; SUPPORT SERVICES WOMEN

113.	Tharakarma Brahmini Mahila Mandali	Tel : 08554-320789
	Door No. 16/595	09440333379
	Uma Nagar, Old Town	E_mail : trbmmatp2@gmail.com
	Anantpur District - 515005	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: Programme Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; LOW COST HOUSING; HOUSING; TOILETS; RESIDENT SCHOOL FOR SC CHILDREN; DRINKING WATER; POOR FAMILIES; PARTICIPATORY DEVELOPMENT

114.	The Legal Aid Centre for Women	Tel : -
	Andhra Mahila Sabha	Fax :-
	Vidya Nagar	E_mail : -
	Hyderabad - 500044	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

115.	The Mentally Retarded Welfare Sneha	Tel	: -
	Sadan (MRWS)	Fax	: -
	Ilavaram Village, Mallikarjunapet	E_mail	: -
	5th Line Extension	Website	: -
	Guntur - 0	Contact	: -
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

116.	Udyasri Mahila Samajam	Tel :-
	Door No. 4-11-6, 2nd Lane	Fax :-
	Naidupet	E_mail : -
	Guntur - 522007	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

117. Ujjavala (Shining the People) 24,2,19 New Mosque 23/1828, Wahabpet Near Madras Bus Stand Nellore - 540003 Andhra Pradesh Tel : 0861-2341837 Fax : -E_mail : ujvala_org@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Executive Director

Activities: GIRL CHILD EDUCATION; COUNSELLING CENTRE FOR WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; GENDER AWARENESS; HEALTH CAMPS; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; SELF HELP GROUPS; TRAINING; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; MALNUTRITION

118.Valmiki Seva SangamTel: 08594-41592ChinnaganjaFax: -OngoleE_mail : -Prakasam - 523135Website: -

Andhra Pradesh Contact: Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

119.	Vasavya Mahila Mandali	Tel : 0866-2470966
	Nasthika Kendram	0866-2473056/2934
	Benz Circle	Fax : 0866-2473056
	Vijayawada - 520010	E_mail : vasavya@vasavya.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: www.vasavya.com
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; DESTITUTES; AGED; SHELTER; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT; VULNERABLE GROUPS; COUNSELLING; REHABILITATION

120.	Venkateswara Seva Sangham	Tel :	-
	House No. 5-5-69	Fax :	: -
	6/14, Brodipet	E_mail :	-
	Guntur - 522002	Website	: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

121.	Venkateswara Social Service	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	15-44/1, 1st Floor	E_mail : -
	Mirjalguda	Website: -
	Malkajgiri	Contact: -
	Ranga Reddy - 500047	
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

122.	Vijay Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	18/627, Gaffoor Nagar	Fax : -
	Nabdyala Road	E_mail : -
	Kurnool - 518002	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

123.	Vijaya Integrated Rural Development	Tel : -
	Society	Fax : -
	16-262/2, Vidya Nursing Home	E_mail : -
	Chilakaluripet	Website: -
	Guntur - 522616	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

124.	Viveka Educational Foundation	Tel : 08490-246334
	Kapu Street	08490-247171
	Pamur	Fax :-
	Prakasam District - 523108	E_mail : viveka-aidsproject@yahoo.co.in
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION; SOCIAL WELFARE; EMPOWERMENT WOMEN; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; AIDS PROJECT; SHORT STAY HOME; STREET CHILDREN; SELF HELP GROUPS

125.	Viveka Service Society	Tel : -
	1-2-67/1	Fax :-
	II Ward Pailpet	E_mail : -
	Bapatla	Website: -
	Guntur - 522101	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

126.	Vivekananda Yuvajana Seva Sangham	Tel	: 09392206090
	New Indira Colony		09398310930
	Plot No. 12 (G.F.)	Fax	:-
	Nidadavole - 534301	E_ma	il : -
	Andhra Pradesh	Webs	ite: -
		Conta	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; YOUTH WELFARE; AGED HOME; AIDS PREVENTION

127.	Women Association for Rural	Tel : -
	Development	Fax :-
	14-1224, Ram Nagar Colony	E_mail : -
	Chittoor - 517002	Website: -
	Andhra Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

128.Women Initiation for Sustainable
Empowerment (WISE)Tel<th: 08852-241014
09989803108Door No. 7-15-18Fax: -Opposite Gokina Siva Babu Thota
Dargapeta, Peddapuram
Andhra PradeshE_mail : wise@rediffmail.com
Website: -Contact:Project Manager

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEALTH; NUTRITION; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; COMMUNITY HEALTH; EDUCATION; AWARENESS; CHILD RIGHTS

129.	Youth Club of Bejjipuram (YCB)	Tel : 08942-279305
	Vivekananda Sadan	08942-249106
	Village/Post - Bajjipuram	Fax : 08942-225974
	Murapaka SPO, Laveru Mandal	E_mail : youthclubofbejjipuram@yahoo.co.in
	Srikakulam - 532403	youthclubofbejjipuram@gmail.com
	Andhra Pradesh	Website: www.ycbindia.in
		Contact: Project Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AIDS PREVENTION; AIDS AFFECTED CHILDREN; SKILL TRAINING WOMEN; CHILD LABOUR; ORPHANS; SELF HELP GROUPS; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; DRINKING WATER; SANITATION

130.	Youth Encouraging Society (YES)	Tel : -
	Door No. 13-5(4)	Fax :-
	Kakiwani Street	E_mail : -
	Yellamanchili	Website: -
	Visakhapatnam - 531055	Contact: -
	Andhra Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

131.	Zila Mahila Mandal Samakhya	Tel	: 09490641127
	House No. 45/142/8	Fax	: -
	Venkata Ramana Colony	E_ma	il : -
	Road No.2	Websi	ite: -
	Kurnool - 3	Conta	ct: President
	Andhra Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; RURAL WOMEN; NUTRITION EDUCATION; MATERNAL NUTRITION

ARUNACHAL PRADESH

132.	Abotani Ashram Welfare Association	Tel	: 09436237080
	(AAWA)	Fax	: -
	G Extension, Dam Site	E_mail	l : -
	Naharlagum - 791110	Websit	e: -
	Arunachal Pradesh	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; FORESTRY; HEALTH; POVERTY; SANITATION; WOMEN'S ISSUES

133.	Indira Welfare Society (IWS)	Tel : 0360-244466/663
	T. Mallo, Sector-A	247208/246084
	Helipad Road	Fax :-
	Naharlagum	E_mail : -
	Papumpare District - 0	Website: -
	Arunachal Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

ASSAM

134.	Assam Pradeshik Mahila Samiti	Tel	: 0361-2550550
	Chandaprava Saikiani Bhawan	Fax	: -
	G. N. B Nagar	E_mai	1:-
	Guwahati - 0	Websi	te: -
	Assam	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; CHILD MARRIAGE; SELF EMPLOYMENT; EMPOWERMENT

135.	Bajali Mahila Samiti	Tel : -
	Mahila Niwas, Jyotinagar	Fax : -
	Pathsala	E_mail : -
	Barpeta - 781325	Website: -
	Assam	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COMMUNITY PARTICIPATION; HEALTH; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; RIGHTS OF THE CHILD; GENDER EQUALITY; ENVIRONMENT 136. Biswajyoti Mahila Samity

Village - Jawaharlal Maidan Bhati-Uluwa Post Office - Nityananda Nityananda District - 781329 Assam Tel : 03666-267013 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; CHILD EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; RIGHTS AND STATUS OF WOMEN; WOMEN'S SELF HELP GROUP; WOMEN'S ENTREPRENEURSHIP; MICRO CREDIT; WOMEN AND WORK; WOMEN HEALTH; RELIEF WORK; TRAINING; HANDICRAFTS; POULTRY

137.	Deshabandhu Club	Tel	: 03842-83503
	Post Office - Behara Bazar	Fax	: -
	Cachar - 788817	E_mail	:-
	Assam	Websit	e: -
		Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; POVERTY ALLEVIATION; CHILD AND YOUTH PROTECTION; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; SOCIAL JUSTICE EDUCATION

138.	Dhubri District Mahila Samity (DDMS)	Tel	: 03662-220783
	Ward No. 1	Fax	: -
	Dhubri - 783301	Contac	:t: -
	Assam		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; GENDER EQUALITY; ADULT EDUCATION

139.Gramin Vikash ParishadTel: 03713-230789Mangalanagar 2nd ColonyFax: -Post Office - MangalanagarE_mail : -Darrang District - 784125Website: -AssamContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN'S SAFETY FROM VIOLENCE; CIVIC PARTICIPATION; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; CHILD RIGHTS; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

140.	Gramya Mahila Vikash Samiti (GMVS)	Tel	: 06723-5803
	At - Naraganga	Fax	: -
	Via - Banki	E_mail	l:-
	Cuttak - 754008	Websit	e: -
	Assam	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

141.	Jirsong Asong	Tel	: 03671-72552
	Diphu	Fax	: 03671-72551
	Karbi	E_mail	l : -
	Anglog District - 782400	Websit	te: -
	Assam	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMPOWERMENT; HEALTH; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TRIBALS; ORPHANAGES; REHABLITATION

142.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel : -
	Mission Compound	Fax : -
	Post Office - Golaghat	E_mail : -
	Pin - 785621	Website: -
	Assam	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

143.	Mitali Sangha	Tel	: 0361-515169
	Kamrup - 781003	Fax	: -
	Assam	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; CHILD RIGHTS; HEALTH; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

144.	Nari Mukti Sangathana	Tel	: -
	Skaravi Gaon	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Ekani, Borholla	E_mail	1:-
	Jorhat - 0	Websit	te: -
	Assam	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

145. **North East Network** (Head Office) J. N. Borooah Jorpukkuri Guwahati - 781001 Assam Tel : 0361-2603833 Fax : 0361-2631582 E_mail : assamnen@yahoo.co.uk headoffice@northeastnetwork.org Website: www.northeastnetwork.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; LIVELIHOOD; WEAVING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; NETWORKING; TRAINING;

146.	Professional Assistance for	Tel : 09435909846
	Development Action	09864144193
	Bongaigaon Sardar Police Station	Fax : -
	Bongaigaon - 781380	E_mail : -
	Assam	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; LIVELIHOOD; VILLAGE ENTERPRISES; MICRO CREDIT

147.	Rural Development Society	Tel	: 03674-22911
	Grammya Unnayan Bhawan	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Amtola, Hojai	E_mai	1:-
	Block - Dhalpukhari & Jogijan	Websit	te: -
	Nagaon District - 782435	Contac	ct: -
	Assam		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; HEALTH

148.	Tengabari Mahila Samity	Tel : -
	Post Office - Tengabari	Fax :-
	Via - Kaligaon	E_mail : -
	Darrang District - 0	Website: -
	Assam	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

149. Tezpur District Mahila Samiti
 M. C. Ganguly Road
 Tezpur - 784001
 Assam

Tel : 03712-230534 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Project Worker

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

150.The Refuge
House No. 40, GreenlandTel
Fax: 91-361-2333753Bagharbari
Panjabari
Guwahati - 781037Fax
Website: -
Contact: Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; WOMEN PRISONER; PRISONERS; HUMAN RIGHTS

151.	Women Development Centre	Tel	: 03663-242747
	Mariam Nagar	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Baladmari	E_mai	1:-
	Goalpara District - 783121	Websi	te: -
	Assam	Conta	ct: SCJM

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

152.YWCA (Ass) GuwahatiTel: 0361-2548624SatribariFax: -Guwahati - 781008E_mail : ywcaghy@rediffmail.comAssamWebsite: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

BIHAR

153.	ASRA	Tel	: 0612-2532094
	104, M. E. Apartment		0612-3120580
	East Boring Canal Road	Fax	: 9934315771
	Near Vishnu Palace, K.M. Singh Lane	E_mail	l:-
	Patna - 800001	Websit	e: -
	Bihar	Contac	t: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE AND CHILD HEALTH; GENDER; GROUP DYNAMICS; LEGAL RIGHTS; AIDS

154. Abhiyan, Bihar

Ramakrishna Colony Post Office - Mahendru Patna - 800006 Bihar Tel : 0621-2682874 Fax : -E_mail : abhiyan_office@sify.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; REPRODUCTIVE AND CHILD HEALTH; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

155.	Adarsh Mahila Kalyan Kendra	Tel : 09431224357 (M)
	(AMKK)	09835443095 (M)
	Moh. Kharkhura	Fax :-
	Post - Railway Station	E_mail : -
	Gaya - 823002	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

156. Adithi

2/30, State Bank Colony II Bailey Road Patna - 800014 Bihar Tel : 0612-283018 Fax : 0612-283018 E_mail : adithipat@hotmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; AGRICULTURE; FEMALE INFANTICIDE; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; HEALTH RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; SKILL TRAINING; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; SELF HELP GROUPS; FISHER WOMEN

157.	Ajay Mahila Utthan Sanstha	Tel : -
	Village - Ramchandrapur	Fax :-
	Post Office - Maharaj Ganj	E_mail : -
	Siwan - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; DISASTER MANAGEMENT; DALIT UPLIFTMENT; DRINKING WATER; EDUCATION AND LITERACY; HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE; HIV/AIDS; NUTRITION; PANCHAYATI RAJ; ADVOCACY

158.	Akhil Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Parishad	Tel : -
	Gahiri Kothi	Fax :-
	Post Office - Victoria Mission	E_mail : -
	Block Nauton, West Champaran	Website: -
	Champaran - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

159.	Akhil Bharatiya Manav Seva Parishad	Tel : -
	Patti Jasauli	Fax :-
	Post Office - Jasauli Patti	E_mail : -
	East Champaran	Website: -
	Champaran - 845437	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

160.	All India Women's Conference (Bih)	Tel : -
	Patna Branch	Fax :-
	`Awkash' Chajubagh	E_mail : -
	Patna - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN DISTRESS

161.Amrita Kalyan SamitiTel: -Liladhar PurFax: -Post Office - ParsiaE_mail : -Buxar - 80211Website: -BiharContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

162.	Aruna Bahree Society	Tel : 9431040119
	104, B, Aditya Vikash Apartment	Fax :-
	Talpatra Lane	E_mail : deskofficer@bihardevelopment.org
	Budh Marg	Website: www.bihardevelopment.org
	Patna - 800001	Contact: Executive Head
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; COMMUNITY HEALTH; TRAINING ON HEALTH; TRAINING MICRO ENTERPRISES; MICRO FINANCE; COOPERATIVE MANAGEMENT; SOCIAL MARKETING; TRAINING FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING; FINANCIAL ACCOUNTING; CAPACITY BUILDING

163.	Asha Mahila Audyogik Prashikshan	Tel : -
	Kendra	Fax :-
	Siya Ram Das Lane	E_mail : -
	Nayatola	Website: -
	Muzaffarpur - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

164.	Avidya Vimukti Sansthan (AVS)	Tel : 0631-2200872	
	Village - Mastipur	9939239773	
	Post Office - Bodh Gaya	Fax : 0631-2200872	
	Gaya District - 0	E_mail : ramsagarrai_avs@yahoo.co.i	
	Bihar	Website: -	
		Contact: Secretary	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; ENTREPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CAPACITY BUILDING; LIVELIHOOD; AIDS; PRI EMPOWERMENT; LEGAL RIGHTS; MICRO FINANCE; INSURANCE

165. Ayodhaya Lal Kalyan Niketan

Sapha Post Office - Semrabazar Nechya Jalalpur Pin - 841503 Bihar Tel : 06272-240556 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: www.propoor.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; EMPLOYMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; HEALTH; NUTRITION; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT

166. **BLESS**

House No. 8 Rajeev Nagar Patna - 800024 Bihar Tel : 0612-3250403 09334184940 E_mail : bless@india.com pngopal@sify.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DISABLED; AGED; ORPHANS; HEALTH; EDUCATION; MENTAL HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES

167.	Bhagwan Buddha Vikas Seva Samiti	Tel : 0612-3095456
	Mother Teresa School Campus	09835277259
	North Mandiri	E_mail : bbhsv@rediffmail.com
	South of Kali Mandir (Bansghat)	Website: -
	Patna - 800001	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING; REHABILITATION

168.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	Tel : -
	Sichhai Vibhag, Quarter Garhwa	Fax :-
	Post Office - Garhwa	E_mail : -
	Garhwar - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

169. Bharatiya Jan Utthan Parishad Qumaruddinganj Bihar Sharif Nalanda - 803101 Bihar Tel : 06112-233373 Fax : 06112-233887 E_mail : bjup@bjup.in bjup2003@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; PREGNANT WOMEN; HEALTH; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL UPLIFTMENT

170.	Bhojpur Mahila Kendra	Tel : 09430266612
	Bazari Shaka Mandir	Fax :-
	Abar Pool Par, Ara	E_mail : bhojpurmahila@yahoo.co.in
	Arah - 802301	anita99us@yahoo.co.in
	Bihar	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; UPLIFTMENT; EMPOWERMENT; ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; EMPLOYMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

171.	Bihar Rehabilitation and Welfare	Tel	: 0612-2351140
	Institute	Fax	: -
	Jagdamba Bhawan	E_mai	1:-
	G-4, People Cooperative Colony	Websi	te: -
	Patna - 800020	Contac	ct: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABILITATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION

172.	Bihar Sewa Samiti Red Cross Road	Tel : 06276-225869/4436 9431467357
	Madhubani - 847211	Fax : 06276-225869
	Bihar	E_mail : shavomccp@yahoo.co.in
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; HEALTH; SANITATION; POVERTY REDUCTION; DISASTER RELIEF

173. **CREATE**

Mothers Lodge Michaiwari Katihar - 854105 Bihar Tel : 06452-222415 09431245708 Fax : 06452-224151 E_mail : createkatihar@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR; SELF HELP GROUPS; HEALTH; MEDICINE DISTRIBUTION; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SANITATION; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

174. Centre Direct

Sudama Bhawan, 2nd Floor Boring Road (Opp. IOC Petrol Pump) Patna - 800001 Bihar Tel : 0612-2265938 Fax : 0612-2265938 E_mail : cdirect@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOPTION; SOCIAL WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; HEALTH; NUTRITION; PANCHAYATI RAJ TRAINING; FEMALE FOETICIDE; IDEAL VILLAGE; NIRMAL GRAM; BEHAVIOUR CHANGE COMMUNICATION; INTEGRATED CHILD DEVELOPMENT SCHEME; VILLAGE PLANNING; SELF HELP GROUPS

175.	Centre for Development of India	Tel	: 06114-352162
	Gramik Ashram, At - Jhunathi	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Jhunathi	E_mai	1:-
	Kapri	Websi	te: -
	Jehanabad - 804426	Contac	ct: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

176.	Centre for Women's Development	Tel : -
	Studies	Fax :-
	Patna Zone 49, BSK Puri	E_mail : -
	Patna - 800001	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

177.Chandrika Samajik Utthan EvamTel: 06Grameen Vikas SansthanFax: 06Village - JamhorE_mail : -Post Office - JamhorWebsite: -Aurangabad - 824121Contact: -BiharContact: -

Tel : 06186-2853001 Fax : 06186-2285341 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; DESERTED WOMEN; DESTITUTE HOME; SHELTER

178.	DORD	Tel : 0612-2207606
	2nd Floor, Chitkohra House	9431821678
	Dr. Ashraf Lane	Fax :-
	S. P. Verma Road	E_mail : rceast@credall.org.in
	Patna - 800001	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; RURAL UPLIFTMENT; HEALTH; EDUCATION; RURAL WOMEN

Dalit Mahila Vikas Samiti	Tel	: 06324-216663
Post Mortam Road	Fax	: -
Nawada - 805110	E_ma	il : -
Bihar	Webs	ite: -
	Conta	.ct: -
	Post Mortam Road Nawada - 805110	Post Mortam RoadFaxNawada - 805110E_maBiharWebs

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; AWARENESS; AGRICULTURE DEVELOPMENT; ENVIRONMENT

180.	Daroga Prasad Rai Mahila Prashikshan	Tel	: 06158-283318
	Evam Audyogik Kendra		09431026728
	Village - Suthihar Nawada	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Sutihar	E_mai	il : -
	Chapra & Kishanganj - 841222	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TAILORING 181. Darpan Samaj Kalyan Parishad Tel : -Dighaghat, Ram Anugrah Market Fax : -Opposite Nilgiri Apartment E_mail : -Boring Canal Road, Patna Website: -Buxar - 0 Contact: -Bihar

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; SHORT STAY HOMES

i i

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMPOWERMENT WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

183.	Daudnagar Organisation for Rural	Tel	: 06328-228606
	Development		06328-229225
	Badi Masjid	Fax	: -
	Old Town	E_mai	11:-
	Daudnagar	Websi	te: -
	Aurangabad - 824113	Conta	ct: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; HEALTH; EDUCATION

184.	Gita Mahila Utthan Samiti	Tel	: 09334540571
	East of Maharaja College		09334939610
	Rajendra Nagar, Near Moti Cinema	Fax	: -
	Ara	E_mail	l : -
	Bhojpur - 802301	Websit	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; INCOME GENERATION; CANDLE MAKING; CLOTHES; AGARBATTI; MARKETING

185.	Gram Swaraj Sewa Sansthan	Tel : -
	At - Basawan Road	Fax :-
	Lalapur	E_mail : -
	Kudra	Website: -
	Kaimur (Bhabhua) - 821108	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; INTREGRATED ENVIRONMENT; SANITATION

186.	Gram Swarajya Samiti Ghoshi	Tel : 0612-3206816
	At - Bandhuganj	09431828306
	Post Office - Bandhuganj	Fax : -
	Jehanabad District - 804432	E_mail : gram_swarajya@yahoo.co.in
	Bihar	Website: -
		Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILD LABOUR; TRAFFICKING; HEALTH AND NUTRITION; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

187.	Gram Vikas Sangh Pauni	Tel : -
	Village - Ashinpur	Fax :-
	Post Office - Dhurlakh	E_mail : -
	Samastipur - 848101	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

188.	Grameen Sansadhan Vikas Parishad	Tel : -
	At/P.O Gram Kesath	Fax :-
	Block - Kesath	E_mail : -
	Buxar - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; RURAL WOMEN; SCHOOL DROPOUTS; TRAINING

189.	Grameen Sarvothan Pratisthan	Tel : -
	Village - Meeraganj	Fax :-
	Post Office - Babhanagama	E_mail : -
	Bhojpur - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; CRECHE; CHILDREN OF WORKING MOTHERS

190.	Grameen Vikas Anusandhan Evam	Tel : 06345-22155
	Prashikshan	Fax : -
	Janardan Path, Mahisouri	E_mail : -
	At - Jamui	Website: -
	Post Office - Jamui	Contact: -
	Munger District - 811307	
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

191.	Gramin Evam Nagar Vikas Parishad	Tel : 0612-2524198
	15, IAS Colony	2270089
	Kidwaipuri	Fax : 9430677449
	Patna - 800001	E_mail : genvp.genvp@gmail.com
	Bihar	genvp@sify.com
		Website: -
		Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; DISABILITY; LOCAL SELF GOVERNANCE; EDUCATION; TRAFFICKING; CHILD TRAFFICKING; WATER; SANITATION; NATURAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

192.	Gramin Mahila Prashikshan and	Tel	: 0152-272783
	Udyog Sansthan	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Gorakha	E_mai	1:-
	Saran District - 0	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CULTURE SHOW; PLANTATION; AGRICULTURE; HORTICULTURE; LITERACY PROGRAMME; NATIONL FESTIVAL

193.	Gramin Vikas Seva Sansthan	Tel : -
	Triar Bhavan	Fax :-
	Kashipur	E_mail : -
	Samastipur - 848101	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

194.	Gramodyog Ashram	Tel	: 06324-25472
	Devisthan		06324-22978
	Gaya Road	Fax	: -
	Nawadah - 0	E_mail	l:-
	Bihar	Websit	e: -
		Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; COTTAGE INDUSTRY; AGARBATTI; CANDLE MAKING; PAPPAD; INCOME GENERATION

195.	Harijan Adibasi Mahila Kalyan Samiti	Tel : -
	Vir Kumar Singh Colony	Fax :-
	Dalhatta Bazar	E_mail : -
	Munger - 811201	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SCHEDULED CASTES

196.	Harijan Mahila Evam Bal Vikas	Tel	: 06226-84235
	Sanstha	Fax	: -
	''Sahi Niketan''	E_mail	l : -
	Janakpur Road, Pupari	Websit	te: -
	Sitamarhi - 843320	Contac	:t: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SCHEDULED CASTES

197.Harijan Sevak Sangh
At - MurliganjTel: 06476-28444At - Murliganj
Post Office - MurliganjFax: -Post Office - Murliganj
Near Koshi Yojana Parisar
Madhepura - 852122E_mail : -Madhepura - 852122Contact: -BiharE

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

198.	Indian Institute of Rural Development	Tel	: 06329-212567
	Sita Sadan, Ram Nagar	Fax	: -
	Nawada - 0	E_mai	l : -
	Bihar	Websit	te: -
		Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DEVELOPMENT OF WOMEN AND CHILDREN; HEALTH; FAMILY WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT EDUCATION

199.	Indian Institute of Rural	Tel	: 06114-23155
	Reconstruction and Social Change	Fax	: -
	East Gandhi Maidan	E_mail	l:-
	Jahanabad - 804408	Websit	e: -
	Bihar	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

200.	Indira Adivasi Mahila Vikas	Tel	: 09334732423
	Village - Mohaldiha, Manoharpur		09931566025
	Post Office - Rikera	Fax	: -
	Dt. W. Singhbhum	E_mai	1:-
	- 833104	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HEALTH; NATIONAL RURAL HEALTH MISSION; WOMEN AND CHILDREN

201.	Integrated Development Foundation	Tel : 0612-2588682
	(IDF)	0612-2581553
	Near Shayamal Hospital	Fax :-
	Maurya Path	E_mail : idfman93@sancharnet.in
	Khajpura	Website: -
	Patna - 800014	Contact: Executive Head
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT

202.	Integrated Progressive Council	Tel : -
	Village - Chhapra Patti, Dharvip Tooti	Fax : -
	Post Office - Siktimatri	E_mail : -
	Via - Khullona	Website: -
	Madhubani - 847227	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EDUCATION

203.	Jagjivan Ashram	Tel	: 9431893091
	Muralla - Jagjivan Ashram	Fax	: -
	Ward No. 13	E_ma	il : -
	Gram+Post+Thana+Jila - Madhepura	Websi	ite: -
	Pin - 852113	Conta	ct: Mantri
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT; POVERTY ALLEVIATION; SCHEDULED CASTES

204. Jago Behan

M - 2/30, Sri Krishnapuri Opposite Jamuna Apartment Boring Road Patna - 800001 Bihar Tel : 0612-233131 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Chief Editor

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FLOOD RELIEF

205.Jan Kalyan ParishadTelDhandariPost Office - NemdargunjFaxNawada District - 0E_mBiharWeb

Tel : 06336-252094 09431262093 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; AGRICULTURE; SELF HELP GROUPS; DALITS; FAMILY PLANNING

206.	Jan Vikas Samiti	Tel	: 06152-235890
	Chaodrasia Niwas, Hansnagar		09431216220
	Husse Chapra	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Chapra	E_mai	1:-
	Saran District - 0	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; SANITATION; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; ENVIRONMENT

207.	Janhit Seva Mandal	Tel :-
	Village - Bhawanipur	Fax :-
	Post Office - Mansurchak	E_mail : -
	Begusarai - 851128	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

208.	Janhit Vikas Samiti	Tel : 06324-251936
	Professor Colony, Line Par Mirzapur	Fax :-
	Nawada District - 805110	E_mail : jvsnawada@yahoo.com
	Bihar	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; SHORT STAY HOMES; RURAL INDUSTRIES; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH 209.Jankalyan Evam Mahila Vikas SamitiTel: -Chowk ShikarpurFax: -Begampur BahriE_mail: -Post - BegampurWebsite: -Patna - 0Contact: -BiharBihar

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

210.	Jeevan Jyoti Kala Kendra	Tel : 0621-2251573
	LIG - 7/249, Hanuman Nagar	0612-2255283
	Kankerbagh	Fax : -
	Patna - 800020	E_mail : -
	Bihar	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; WOMEN'S ENTREPRENEURSHIP; MICRO ENTERPRISE; HEALTH CHECKUP; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD EDUCATION; SOCIAL HEALTH; CHILD ADOPTION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION

211.	Kasturba Mahila Vikas Kalyan Samiti	Tel	: 09934296447
	Village - Shree Krishnapuri	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Kashipur	E_mai	il : -
	Samastipur District - 848201	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DALIT UPLIFTMENT; DRINKING WATER; EDUCATION AND LITERACY; HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE; HIV/AIDS; NUTRITION; PANCHAYATI RAJ; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; POVERTY ALLEVIATION

212.	Kendriya Mahila Vikas Parishad	Tel : -
	At - Parkhand Block	Fax :-
	Post Office - Parkhand Block	E_mail : -
	Runi Saidpur	Website: -
	Sitamarhi - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

213.Koshi Anchal Samagra Vikas Evam
Kalyan ParishadTel: 0654-23210Kalyan ParishadFax: 0654-22053Mistri TolaE_mail : -Post Office - MadhubaniWebsite: -Purnea - 854301Contact: -BiharContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION; COTTAGE INDUSTRY; HANDICRAFT INDUSTRY

214.	Koshi Kshetriya Biklang Bidhwan	Tel : -
	Kalyan Samiti	Fax :-
	Katra Ward No. 4	E_mail : -
	Bangown Road	Website: -
	Saharasa - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

215.Lok Chetna Vikas Kendra
Kunj KuterTel<th: 06324-215726
9334218240Gola Road
Nawada - 805110
BiharE_mail : aryaradhaarya@yahoo.com
Website: -
Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; CHILD LABOUR; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH ECONOMY; EMPOWERMENT; AIDS PREVENTION; MENTAL DISABILITY; DOWRY CAMPAIGN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; PANCHAYATI RAJ; AWARENESS GENERATION

216.	Magadh Samaj Kalyan Pratishthan	Tel : 06112224779
	At - Rajgir	E_mail : mskp_rajgir@yahoo.com
	Post Office - Rajgir	Website: -
	Nalanda District - 803101	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; BIRTH REGISTRATION; DISASTER MANAGEMENT; NETWORKING; SELF HELP GROUPS; AWARENESS GENERATION PROJECT 217.Mahila Bal Yuva KendraTeKorharFa:Anandpur CampE_Zila Patna - 801101WoBiharCo

Tel : 0612-2252275 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DEPRIVED WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

218.	Mahila Baljyoti Kendra	Tel : 0612-2601224
	Post Office - Katesal	09431014584
	Village - Katesal	Fax :-
	Block - Bihta	E_mail : jyotimantiverma@yahoo.com
	Patna - 801103	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; EDUCATION; REPRODUCTIVE AND CHILD HEALTH; SELF HELP GROUPS; CAPACITY BUILDING; LIVELIHOOD

219.	Mahila Chetna Kendra (MCK)	Tel : 0612-2278579
	20-C, Patliputra Colony	Fax :-
	Post Office - Patliputra	E_mail : srudaya@rediffmail.com
	Patna - 800013	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; WOMEN'S TRAINING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

220.	Mahila Chetna Samaj	Tel	: 06453-23790
	Kharia Basti	Fax	: -
	Ward No. 8	E_mail	:-
	Arariya - 854311	Websit	e: -
	Bihar	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CHILD CARE; MOTHER CARE; EDUCATION; DOWRY; CARE OF MOTHER

221. Mahila Churkha Samiti Jagat Narain Road Patna - 800003 Bihar Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

222. Mahila Kalyan Sewa Ashram Raza Bazar, Near Central Bank Kaatha Branch, Motihari East Champaran Champaran - 0 Bihar Tel : 06252-28620 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COTTAGE INDUSTRY; INCOME GENERATION; AGARBATTI; PAPPAD; BANGLE; PAINT

223.	Mahila Mukti Wahini (MMW)	Tel : 0612-2251679
	A-32, Police Colony	Fax : 0612-2254494
	Anisabad	E_mail : -
	Patna - 800002	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILD LABOUR; CAPACITY BUILDING; REHABILITATION

224.	Mahila Navjagriti and Rural	Tel	: 0152-275265
	Development Society	Fax	: -
	Village - Sobheypur	E_mail	l : -
	Post Office - Sobheypur	Websit	te: -
	Via - Garkha, P.S. Bherdi	Contac	:t: -
	Saran District - 0		
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; SANITATION

225.	Mahila Raksha Mandali	Tel	: 06324-261341
	At - Akbarpur	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Rajhat	E_mai	1:-
	Nawada District - 805126	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS PROGRAMME; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; MENTAL ILLNESS; EDUCATION

226.Mahila Shilp Kala Silai Bunai
Kashidakari Evam Gudia Prashikshan
KendraTel: 06325-228719Kendra
Post Office - Pakribarawan
Nawada District - 0
BiharFax: -Contact:-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; AGRICULTURE; SELF HELP GROUPS; DALIT DEVELOPMENT; FAMILY PLANNING

227.	Mahila Suchi Shilp Kala Mandir Evam	Tel	: 06112-255274
	Kalyan Sansthan		09431025019
	Village - Banglipara	Fax	: -
	Rajgir	E_mai	1:-
	Nalanda District - 0	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; HEALTH; EDUDCATION; AGRICULTURE

228.	Mahila Takniki Vikas Sansthan	Tel : -
	Anand Nagar	Fax :-
	Banker's Colony	E_mail : -
	Rajopatti, Dumay	Website: -
	Sitamarhi - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

229.	Mahila Vikas Evam Jan Jagriti Manch	Tel	: 06154-250062
	Post Offoce - Chhitouna	Fax	: -
	Via - Bathuwa Bazar	E_mai	1:-
	Gopalganj District - 841425	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; AWARENESS PROGRAMME

230.	Mandan Bharti Jagriti Samaj	Tel : 06478-232235
	Purwari Tola	9431071355
	At - Bangaon	Fax : 06478-2601224
	Post Office - Bangaon	E_mail : bmbjs2005@yahoo.co.in
	Saharsa - 852212	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; LIVELIHOOD; CAPACITY BUILDING; ADOLESCENT GIRLS

231. Manthan

Medical Colony Khagaul Danapur - 0 Bihar Tel : 06115-232445 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT

232.	Mithilanchal Samagra Vikas Sanstha	Tel :-
	Mohalla Mogulpura	Fax :-
	Noniatola	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Lal Bagh	Website: -
	Darbhanga - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

233. **Muskan** Panchmalla, Main Road Jehanabad - 804408 Bihar Tel : 09431297090 (M) 9334299820 E_mail : muskanindia05@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; AWARENESS GENERATION; HEALTH CHECKUP; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES; OTHER BACKWARD CLASSES; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; SANITATION; DRINKING WATER

234.Nai Kiran PatliputraTel<th: 09431441143</th>Gulabi Ghat, MahendruFax: -Patna - 800006E_mail : nkp_org@sify.comBiharWebsite: -Contact:Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LEGAL LITERACY; RIGHTS OF WOMEN; IMMUNIZATION; ENVIRONMENT

235.	Nalanda Pragati Manch	Tel : 06112-240484
	At - Barara	06112-23887
	Post Office - Barara	Fax : -
	Nalanda - 803118	E_mail : -
	Bihar	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

236.	Nari Kalyan Sansthan	Tel	: 0612-4097539
	North Mandiri		9835448979
	Near Dwarka High School	Fax	: -
	Bas Ghat	E_ma	il : -
	Patna - 0	Websi	ite: -
	Bihar	Conta	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; STREET CHILDREN; CHILDREN OF PROSTITUTE; REHABILITATION CHILDREN IN DIFFICULT CIRCUMSTANCES; SELF HELP GROUPS; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SANITATION; INDIAN SYSTEM OF MEDICINE; WATER MANAGEMENT 237. Nav Astha Opp. Navyug Vidhayalaya Radha Rani Sinha Road Bhagalpur - 0 Bihar

Tel : 0641-2408580 9431245708 Fax : -E_mail : navastha_bihar@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; PUBLIC HEALTH; SHG; MICRO CREDIT; TRAFFICKING; CHILD TRAFFICKING; LEGAL AWARENESS; CAPACITY BUILDING WOMEN; LEVELIHOOD; EDUCATION CAMPAIGN; RESEARCH; AIDS AWARENESS

238.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Patna	Tel : 0612-2663219
	C/O Bihar Pradesh Lok Samiti	Fax :-
	Congress Maidan, Kadam Kuan	E_mail : nbjkpatna@yahoo.com
	Patna - 800003	Website: www.nbjk.org
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES

239.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Gaya	Tel : 09931100671
	Lord Buddha Home for Children	Fax :-
	Village - Shilounja	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Bakraur	Website: www.nbjk.org
	Via - Bodh Gaya	Contact: -
	Gaya District - 0	
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES

240.	Navchetna Vikas Kendra	Tel :-
	Mayapur, At & P.O - Nazirpur	Fax :-
	P. S. Rahika	E_mail : -
	Madhubani - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

241. New Shanti Seva Kendra Bakra, Post - Chorsua Giriyak Nalanda - 803115 Bihar

Tel : 09934048138 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS PROGRAMME; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; WOMEN AND CHILD WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR; IMMUNIZATION; POLIO CAMPAIGN

242. Nidan

3rd Floor, Sudama Bhawan Boring Road Patna - 800001 Bihar Tel : 0612-2570705 2577589 E_mail : nidanpat@hotmail.com Website: www.nidan.org Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LABOUR; INFORMATION ECONOMY WORKERS; LEGAL RIGHTS; LIVELIHOOD; SOCIAL SECURITY PROGRAMME; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO FINANCE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

243. Nirdesh

Village - Majhaulia Post Office - Khabra Muzaffarpur - 843146 Bihar Tel : 9334903618 Fax : 0621-2251880 E_mail : nirdesh17@rediffmail.com Website: www.nirdesh.org Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; TRAFFICKING; MICRO FINANCE; PANCHAYATI RAJ INSTITUTION; INCOME GENERATION; ICDS TRAINING; VILLAGE PLANNING PROGRAMME; COOPERATIVE FORMATION; VILLAGE KNOWLEDGE CENTRE; CHILD TRAFFICKING

244.	Panna Devi Mahila Shilp Prashikshan	Tel	: 0612-2368116
	Kendra	Fax	: -
	Ashok Nagar, Road No. 1	E_mai	1:-
	Kankar Bagh	Websi	te: -
	Patna - 800020	Contac	ct: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; HEALTH AWARENESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

245. Parivartan Mokimpur

Near Bus Stand Post Office - Hulasganj Jehanabad - 804407 Bihar Tel : 06114-271337 9934884210 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; LIVELIHOOD PROMOTION; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; CAPACITY BUILDING; AWARENESS GENERATION; LOCAL SELF GOVERNANCE; NATURAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT

246. Parivartan Vikas

Village - Tiloshu Post Office - Tiloshu Rohtas District - 821312 Bihar Tel : 06184-264511 9934618414 E_mail : shivadharrai@yahoo.com jgvm@sancharnet.in Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH

 247.
 Purwa
 Tel
 : 0631-2480867

 Field Office
 09334121923

 Siddharthpuri Colony
 Fax
 :

 Buniyadganj, Manpur
 E_mail :

 Gaya - 823003
 Website:

 Bihar
 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; GENDER; SELF HELP GROUPS

248.	Purwa	Tel : 0612-2597784
	Nalini, No. 9	0612-2591732
	Arrah Garden	Fax :-
	Sheikhpura	E_mail : purwaorg@rediffmail.com
	Patna - 800014	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; GENDER; SELF HELP GROUPS

249.	Radhika Sewa Kendra Bhaluahi	Tel	: 06325-254011
	Post Office - Kewali		09835442501
	Nawada District - 0	Fax	:-
	Bihar	E_mail	l:-
		Websit	e: -
		Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; AWARENESS PROGRAMME; ENVIRONMENT AWARENESS

250.	Ram Dulari Mahila Bal Vikas Sansthan	Tel	: 06243-258560
	Village - Dunhi	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Dunhi	E_mai	1:-
	Gadhpur	Websit	te: -
	Begusarai District - 848204	Contac	et: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; HEALTH; DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; FAMILY PLANNING; CHILD LABOUR; AWARENESS PROGRAMME

251.	Ram Gauri Sewa Sansthan	Tel : 06324-216695
	Village - Loharpura	Fax :-
	Post Office - Kawakole	E_mail : ramgaurissbimani@yahoo.co.in
	Nawada District - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SHORT STAY HOMES; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; RURAL INDUSTRIES; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; WATERSHED; DROUGHT PROOFING

252.	Ram Tahal Singh Jan Chetna Samiti	Tel :-
	At - Sultanpur, Koraiya	Fax :-
	Post Office - Jamui	E_mail : -
	Block - Dulhin Bazar	Website: -
	Patna - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

253.Rural and Urban Development SocietyTelVillage - NavgarhFax: -Post Office - GangapurE_mail : -Jehanabad - 0Website: -BiharContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

254.Sahbhaghi Mahila Ashram
Mahavir Chowk, Purani GudariTel: 06254-247015
09934429019Bettiah
West Champaran - 845438Fax: -BiharE_mail : -Website: -Contact: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

255.	Sahitya Kala Manch	Tel	: 06244-235408	
	At - Rampur Alouli		9430004490	
	Khagari District - 848203	Websit	Vebsite: -	
	Bihar	Contac	et: Coordinator	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; AIDS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; YOUTH LEADERSHIP TRAINING; ADOLESCENT AWARENESS; FOOD PRODUCTION; CULTURAL PROGRAMME; CHILD RIGHTS; SHELTER FOR PREGNANT WOMEN; SHELTER

256. Sakhi

Arpana Bank Colony, Phase-II Ramjaipal Road, P. O. : Danapur Cantt. New Bailey Road Patna - 801503 Bihar Tel : 0612-3297728 09931449110 Fax : 09431021204 E_mail : sakhi_andhrathari@yahoo.co.in sakhipatna@rediffmail.com Website: www.sakhibihar.com Contact: Executive Head

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; GIRL CHILD; NFE CENTRE FOR GIRLS; SELF HELP GROUPS; FEMALE FOETICIDE; HEALTH CAMP; HEALTH CENTRE; TRAFFICKING; CHILD TRAFFICKING; KOPAL PROJECT; INTEGRATED CHILD DEVELOPMENT SERVICES SCHEME; ADVOCACY WOMEN RIGHTS; DISASTER PREPAREDNESS 257. Samadhan

Kameshwari Niwas Vinodanand Jha Colony Madhubani - 847211 Bihar Tel : 06276-222175 Fax : -E_mail : samadhanmdb@yahoo.com samadhan1@gmail.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; RESEARCH; CAPACITY BUILDING; INCOME GENERATION; MITHILA ART AND CRAFTS

258.	Samagar Grameen Vikas Sanstha	Tel	: -
	Village - Bhalua	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Bhalua	E_mai	1:-
	Saran - 0	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

259.	Samagar Manav Seva Samiti	Tel : -
	Aara, Navada Thana Ke Samne	Fax :-
	Lokdigola Navada	E_mail : -
	Aara	Website: -
	Bhojpur - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

260.	Samajik Vikas Sansthan	Tel : -
	Village - Pure	Fax :-
	Post Office - Ramchandra	E_mail : -
	Via - Medhapur	Website: -
	Madhubani - 847410	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

261. Sambodhit

Village - Madhubani, Daryiapur Post Office - Haweli, Parsando Kharagpur Munger - 0 Bihar

Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Tel :-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

262.	Sarvodaya Seva Mandir	Tel	: 0931014336
	At - Itwa	Fax	: -
	Post - Dumri	E_mai	1:-
	Begusarai District - 0	Websi	te: -
	Bihar	Contac	ct: Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILDREN; VULNERABLE GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION

263.	Scientific Educational Promotion and	Tel : 0612-2590894
	Medical Aid Foundation	Fax :-
	1, Nitibagh	E_mail : semaf_patna_ngo@rediffmail.com
	Post Office - B. V. College	Website: -
	Patna	Contact: -
	Siwan - 800014	
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

264.	Sewa, Bihar	Tel : -
	Self Employed Women's Association	Fax :-
	Mithila, Manganli Road	E_mail : -
	Near Hanuman Temple	Website: -
	Madhubani - 847211	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CRAFTS; HOME FOR ABANDONED WOMEN

265.Shaheed Bhagat Singh Club
At - KanhauliTel<th: 06227-283222
09472430996Police Station - KanhauliFax: -Police Station - MahuaE_mail :Vaishali - 844122shaheedbhagatsinghclub1@rediffmail.comBiharWebsite: -Contact:Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SC/ST/OBC; ADOLESCENTS; LITERACY; DRUG DE ADDICTION; FAMILY PLANING; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; ROAD REPAIRING; HAND PUMP; WATER AND SANITATION; PLANTATION

266.	Shaktivardhani Holding No. 188, Ground Floor	Tel : 0612-235686 09835218858
	New Saguna More	Fax : -
	New Bailey Road, Danapur	E_mail : shaktivardhini@sancharnet.in
	Patna - 0	Website: -
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; GENDER; SELF HELP GROUPS; LIVELIHOOD; INCOME GENERATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; NETWORKING; UNDERPRIVILEDGED

267.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Udantpuri)	Tel	: 06112-2382941
	Moh-Udantpuri		231394
	Bihar Sharif	Fax	: -
	Pin - 803101	E_mail	: shantidoot@sancharnet.in
	Bihar		shantidoot@rediffmail.com
		Websit	e: www.shantidoot.org
		Contac	t: Project Officer

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABILITATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN 268. Shanti Doot (Bih)

State Head Office 128 A, 2nd Floor Patliputra Colony Patna - 800013 Bihar Tel : 0612-2275089 Fax : 0612-2275089 E_mail : pat_sdoot@dataone.in Website: www.shantidoot.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABLITATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULE CASTE/SCHEDULE TRIBES; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

269.	Shanti Doot (Bih)	Tel : 06112-237204
	Branch Office	06112-231294
	Kagzi Mohalla	Fax : 06112-231294
	Purani Jail Road	E_mail : shantidoot@satyam.net.in
	Bihar Sharif - 803101	Website: www.shantidoot.org
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABILITATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES/SCHEDULED TRIBES; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

270.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Sheikhpura)	Tel : 06342-224107
	Branch Office	Fax :-
	Professor Colony, Station Road	E_mail : -
	Sheikhpura - 811105	Website: www.shantidoot.org
	Bihar	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABILITATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES/SCHEDULED TRIBES; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS 271. Sidhartha Jan Kalyan Samiti Tel : -Village & Post Office - Ganaura Fax : -Via - Madhepur E_mail : -Block - Marauna Website: -Supaul - 847408 Contact: -Bihar

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

272.Sister Nivedita Memorial TrustTel<th: 91-612-2242040</th>Firoz Gandhi CollegeFax: 91-612-2242040Old Bhawan, New JakkanpurE_mail : snmt5@sify.comPatna - 800001Website: -BiharContact: General Secretery

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; CHILD WELFARE; AIDS PREVENTION; WOMEN DEVELOPMENT

273.	Sri Bal Mukund Singh Bal Evam	Tel : 06152-259021
	Mahila Vikas Sansthan	Fax :-
	Chandpura	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Usri	Website: -
	Via - Taraiyar	Contact: -
	Saran District - 0	
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEAL AND FAMILY WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; AGRICULTURE AND HORTICULTURE

274.	Sumitra Mahila Shilp Vidyalaya	Tel : -
	Village - Karyanand Nagar	Fax :-
	Nandnagar Police Inspector Quarter	E_mail : -
	P.O. & Dist Lakhi Sarai, Purari Bazar	Website: -
	Lakhi Sarai - 0	Contact: -
	Bihar	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

275.	Surangama Kala Kendra Post Office - Ramna Chakbasu Muzaffarpur - 842002 Bihar	Tel : - Fax : - E_mail : info@surangama.in Website: - Contact: -
	Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION	AWARENESS GENERATION PROJECT;
276.	Swargiya Harihar Prasad Seva Evam Prashikshan Ashram Mohan Nagar 1, Chhapra Saran Chhapra - 841301 Bihar Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; RURAL WO	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
277.	Swawlamban Shiksha Kendra M-2/30, Shri KrishnaPuri Patna - 800001 Bihar Activities: WOMEN WELFARE: TRA	Tel : 0612-233131 0612-234578 Fax : - E_mail : - Website: - Contact: - AFFICKING; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL
	TRAINING; CHILDREN OF PROSTITU	
278.	Vaishali Samaj Kalyan Sansthan At - Bidupur Bazar Post Office - Bidupur Bazar Vaishali - 844503 Bihar	Tel : 06229-253375 09431854523 Fax : - E_mail : vsks1@rediffmail.com Kaushalkishorevikal@gmail.com Website: - Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; NUTRITION; CHILD WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; CHILD PROTECTION; LIVELIHOOD

279.Vikalp Mahila Vikash Sangh
Sherpur More, Warsaltanj
Nawada District - 0Tel: 06324-273791BiharFax: -BiharWebsite: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS; AGRICULTURE; WOMEN AND CHILD HEALTH; EDUCATION

280.Vir Kunwar Singh Smarak Samiti
East Ashok NagarTel: -East Ashok NagarFax: -Road No. 14-AE_mail : -Kankerbagh, RohtasWebsite: -Patna - 800020Contact: -BiharKankerbagh, Rohtas

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

281.	Women Organisation for Rural	Tel	: 06561-22724
	Development	Fax	: -
	Sukhbana	E_mai	1:-
	Post Office - Nawada	Websi	te: -
	Garhwa District - 822114	Contac	ct: -
	Bihar		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING

CHANDIGARH

282.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Tel	: 0172-2740324
	Sector - 4B	Fax	: -
	Chandigarh - 160001	E_mail	l : -
	Chandigarh	Websit	te: -
		Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; RURAL GIRLS; RURAL WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION

CHHATTISGARH

 283. Berozgar Mahila Sewa Samiti G. Road, Opp. Singh House Khursipar, Zone - 3 Durg District Bhilai - 0 Chhattisgarh Tel : 0788-356822 0788-5534906 Fax : -E_mail : bmss_ngo@rediffmail.com Website: www.bmss.org.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN; TRAFFICKING; HARASSMENT

284.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sangathan	Tel : 07723-526930
	Headquarter	Fax :-
	A - 38, Housing Board Colony	E_mail : -
	Shankar Nagar	Website: -
	Raipur - 0	Contact: -
	Chhattisgarh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

285.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sanghatan	Tel :-
	Chhattisgarh Multi Purpose olytechnic	Fax :-
	At - Tungaon Road	E_mail : akshavail75@gmail.com
	Rural Polytechnic	Website: -
	Post Office - Mahasamund	Contact: -
	Raipur - 0	
	Chhattisgarh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

286.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial	Tel : 0771-2242299
	Trust	Fax :-
	433, Sundernagar	E_mail : drkrishnadass@rediffmail.com
	Raipur - 492013	Website: -
	Chhattisgarh	Contact: Governing Body Member

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; TRIBAL WOMEN AND CHILDREN; BASTAR; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SKILL TRAINING

287.	Nav Abhilasha Shikshan Sansthan	Tel	: -
	House No. 17/A, Indira Ward No. 3	Fax	: -
	At+P.O.+Teh - Dongargarh	E_ma	il : -
	Khairagarh Road, Kedarbadi, Dongragarh	Webs	ite: -
	Chhattisgarh	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN; OLD AGE HOMES; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; LEGAL AWARENESS AND AID; LABOUR AND EMPLOYMENT; POVERTY ALLEVIATION; TRIBAL WELFARE; HIV/AIDS

DELHI

288.	AIWEFA	Tel : 011-23318376
	Hannah Sen Cottage, Lady Irwin College	Fax : 011-23736922
	4, Sikandra Road	E_mail : aiwefa@nda.vsnl.net.in
	New Delhi - 110001	contact@aiwefa.org
	Delhi	Website: www.aiwefa.org
		Contact: Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; HEALTH CARE; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT

289.	All India Ashraya Mahila Sahyog	Tel : 011-2242894
	Samiti	011-2472008/82580
	34/346, Trilok Puri	Fax : -
	Delhi	E_mail : -
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SKILL TRAINING; HANDICAPPED; AGED WELFARE; LEPROSY ERADICATION

290. All India Association for Christian	Tel : 011-28524752
Higher Education (AIACHE)	011-28521190
39, Institutional Area	Fax : 011-25555033
D-Block, Janakpuri	E_mail : aiche@ndo.vsnl.net.in
New Delhi - 110058	aiache@nda.vsnl.net.in
Delhi	Website: www.aiache.org
	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; TRAINING

291.	All India Association of Micro	Tel : 011-22734717
	Enterprise Development (AIAMED)	09818353598
	K - 6, Akash Bharati Apartments	Fax :-
	24, I. P. Extension	E_mail : aiamed@nbd.vsnl.net.in
	Pin - 110092	Website: www.aiamed.org.in
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; CAPACITY BUILDING

292.	All India Committee for Eradication	Tel : -
	of Illiteracy among Women	Fax : 011-23385972
	Sarojini House	E_mail : -
	6, Bhagwan Das Road	Website: -
	New Delhi - 110001	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; RURAL WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AWARDS

293.	All India Democratic Women's	Tel : 011-23710476/3434
	Association (AIDWA)	011-23319566
	(Delhi Janwadi Mahila Samiti)	Fax :-
	121, Vithalbhai Patel House	E_mail : aidwa@ndb.vsnl.net.in
	Rafi Marg	Website: www.aidwa.org
	New Delhi - 110001	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; COUNSELLING

294. All India Women's Conference (Del) Sarojini House
6, Bhagwan Das Road New Delhi - 110001 Delhi Tel : 011-23389680 Fax : 011-23384092 E_mail : aiwcctc@vsnl.com Website: www.aiwc.org Contact: Secretary General

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT; TRAINING; TEXTILE PRINTING; GIRLS EDUCATION; SHORT STAY HOMES; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; COUNSELLING; HEALTH CAMPS; CRISIS INTERVENTION CENTRE; LEGAL REFORMS; GENDER; WATER; SANITATION; AIDS PREVENTION

295.	Bahai's Office for the Advancement of	Tel : 011-23389326/7004
	Women (BOAW)	Fax : 011-23782178
	National Spiritual Assembly	E_mail : nsaindia@bahaiindia.org
	Bahai's House	Website: www.bahaiindia.org
	6, Canning Road, Post Box No. 19	Contact: Deputy Director
	New Delhi - 110001	
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION; GIRL CHILD; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

296.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Tel	: 011-26443150
	Working Women's Hostel	Fax	: -
	Savitri Nagar, Sheikh Sarai	E_mai	1:-
	Phase I, Opp. Panchsheel Park	Websi	te: -
	New Delhi - 110017	Contac	ct: -
	Delhi		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; COUNSELLING

297.	Bharatiya Mahila Jagriti Parishad	Tel : 011-26104289
	E/12 F, DDA Flats	9868426657
	Rockview Appartment, 3rd Floor	Fax : -
	Munirka	E_mail : bmjpngo@mantraonline.com
	New Delhi - 110067	Website: -
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS; RURAL WOMEN; EDUCATION; TRAINING

298. Centre for Feminist Legal Research C/602, 1st Floor New Friend Colony New Delhi - 110065 Delhi

Tel : 011-26320499 011-41628118/9569 Fax : -E_mail : cflrus@yahoo.com Website: www.cflr.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN; TRAFFICKING OF WOMEN; AIDS PREVENTION; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

299. Charkha

G - 15/11-12, Block - G Malviya Nagar New Delhi - 110017 Delhi Tel : 011-26680816 011-26680688 Fax : -E_mail : charkha@bol.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

300.	Consortium of Women Entrepreneurs	Tel : 011-20547255
	of India	Fax : 011-23356030
	1204, Rohit House	E_mail : shashwat_mail@yahoo.co.in
	3, Tolstoy Marg	cwei_mail@rediffmail.com
	Connaught Place	Website: www.cwei.org
	New Delhi - 110001	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN ENTREPRENEURSHIP; TRAINING

301.	Delhi Mahila Kalyan Samiti (DMKS)	Tel	: 011-25552851
	48, Ground Floor, Institutional Area		011-28522851
	Near Block - D, Janakpuri	Fax	: -
	New Delhi - 110058	E_mai	1:-
	Delhi	Websi	te: -
		Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

302. Delhi Mahila Samiti

Kali Bari Mandir Marg New Delhi - 0 Delhi Tel :-Fax :-E_mail : delhimahila samiti@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AIDS AFFECTED WOMEN; SKILL TRAINING; AIDS PREVENTION; AWARENESS; NETWORKING

303. Ektara (Panchayat) Tel : -11, Amrita Sher Gill Marg Fax : -New Delhi - 110003 E_mail : -Delhi Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESEARCH; SELF EMPLOYMENT; RURAL WOMEN

304.	FICCI Ladies Organisation	Tel : 011-23738760
	Federation House	Fax : 011-23752259
	Tansen Marg	E_mail : flo@ficci.com
	New Delhi - 110001	Website: www.ficci.com
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SCHOLARSHIPS; SKILL TRAINING

305.	Federation of Indian Women	Tel : 011-26468713
	Entrepreneurs	011-26212049
	FIWE Secretriat	Fax :-
	407, Skipper Corner	E_mail : fiwe@vsnl.net
	88, Nehru Place	Website: www.fiwwe.org
	New Delhi - 110019	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN ENTREPRENEUR; ENTREPRENEUR; TRAINING INSTITUTE; ENTREPRENEURSHIP; TRAINING; MARKETING; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT 306. Indian Social Institute Women's Unit
 10, Institutional Area Lodhi Road New Delhi - 110003 Delhi Tel : 011-24611745 011-24635096 Fax : 011-24690660 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION; PARTICIPATION IN DECISION MAKING PROCESSES; RURAL AND URBAN DEVELOPMENT; HUMAN RIGHTS AND LAW

307.	International Centre for Research on	Tel : 011-24654216/17
	Women (ICRW)	Fax :-
	C - 139, Defence Colony	E_mail : info.india@icrw.org
	New Delhi - 110024	Website: www.icrw.org
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CAPACITY BUILDING; HEALTH; AIDS PREVENTION; CHILD MARRIAGE PREVENTION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

308.	Jagori	Tel : 011-26691219/20
	Women's Training, Documentation and	Fax : 011-26691221
	Communication Centre	E_mail :
	B - 114, Shivalik	jagori@jagori.org/jagori@del3.vsnl.net.i
	Malviya Nagar	system@jagori.unvernet.in
	New Delhi - 110017	Website: www.jagori.org
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; SEXUAL HARASSMENT

309.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel : 011-24319821
	CISRS House	011-24325064
	14, Jangpura B	Fax : 011-24313681/3660
	Mathura Road	E_mail : chatterji@giasd101.vsnl.net.in
	New Delhi - 110014	Website: -
	Delhi	Contact: Centre Incharge/Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAFFICKING; LEGAL LITERACY; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT; ORGANIZING WOMEN; POLITICAL PARTICIPATION

310.Justice Sunanda Bhandare Foundation
C-109, South ExtensionTel: 011-26258037Part - IIFax: 011-26256556New Delhi - 110049E_mail : bhandare@vsnl.comDelhiContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; GIRL CHILD; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; LEGAL RIGHTS

311. Kali for Women

K-92, Ist Floor Hauz Khas Enclave New Delhi - 110016 Delhi Tel : 011-26964947 011-26521008 Fax : 011-26864497 E_mail : kaliw@del2.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SCHOOL FOR GIRLS; DISABLED; PREVENTION OF DISABILITY; TRAINING; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN

312. Kalyani

5030, Kalidas Marg Near Shroff Eye Hospital Daryaganj New Delhi - 110002 Delhi Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Tel :-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

313. Karmika

114, Gulmohar Enclave New Delhi - 110049 Delhi Tel : 011-26850134 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; RAPE; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; MOLESTATION

314.	Lawyers Collective Women's Rights	Tel : 011-24377101/2
	Initiatives	011-24372237/6925
	63/2, Masjid Road, 1st Floor	Fax : 011-24373993/04
	Jangpura Bhogal	E_mail : aidslaw1@lawyerscollective.org
	New Delhi - 110014	cri.delhi@lawyerscollective.org
	Delhi	Website:
		www.lawyerscollective.orgwww.lawyerscoll

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; SEXUAL HARASSMENT AT WORKPLACE; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; PERSONAL LAW; LEGAL AID CELL; LEGISLATION FOR WOMEN; REFFERAL SERVICES; PUBLICATION

Contact: -

315.	Legal Aid Centre for Women	Tel	: 011-26415071
	C-160 Dayanand Colony	Fax	: -
	Lajpat Nagar IV	E_mai	l : -
	New Delhi - 110024	Websit	te: -
	Delhi	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID

316.	Mahila Bal Uthan Evam Kala Manch	Tel : -
	E-II, B-23, J. J. Colony	Fax :-
	Madangir	E_mail : -
	Dr. Ambedkar Nagar	Website: -
	New Delhi - 110062	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

317.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	Tel : -
	(Branch Office)	Fax :-
	1863, Wazir Singh Street	E_mail : -
	Chuna Mandi, Paharganj	Website: -
	New Delhi - 110055	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LEGAL LITERACY; COUNSELLING CENTRE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; DESTITUTE WOMEN; SHELTER HOMES; DESTITUTE WOMEN

318. **Mahila Dakshata Samiti** D-II/45, West Kidwai Nagar Sarojini Nagar H. O

Sarojini Nagar H. O. Near Hanuman Mandir New Delhi - 110024 Delhi Tel : 011-24102067 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; INCOME GENERATION

319. Mahila Haat

5 Deen Dayal Upadhayay Marg New Delhi - 110002 Delhi Tel : 011-23237462 Fax : 011-23237462 E_mail : mahilahaat@mantraonline.com Website: www.mahilahaat.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; RESEARCH STUDIES; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; INCOME GENERATION; RURAL WOMEN

320. Mahila Pratiraksha Mandal B-58, Lajpat Nagar - I New Delhi - 110024
Delhi
Tel : 011-26836102 25936057/29816102
Fax : -E_mail : anchalindia@gmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRECHE; TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; FAMILY COUNSELLING; AWARENESS GENERATION

321. M	litra Technology Foundation	Tel	: -
F-	48, Ground Floor	Fax	:-
La	ajpat Nagar - 1	E_mail	: nainwal@mitra.org.in
Ne	ew Delhi - 110024	Websit	e: -
De	elhi	Contac	t: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

322. NCT of Delhi

Tel :-**Coalition for Rural Empowerment** Fax :-E mail : -(CORE) H - 3/74, Shyama Prasad Website: -Mukherjee Enclave Contact: -Palam Dabri Road New Delhi - 45 Delhi

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; TRAFFICKING

323.	Nari Raksha Samiti	Tel : 011-23973949
	2, Raj Niwas Marg	011-23945372
	Civil Lines	Fax : 011-23973949
	Near Shah Auditorium	E_mail : vandana3@vsnl.com
	Pin - 110054	Website: www.narirakshasamiti.com
	Delhi	Contact: President

WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; FAMILY Activities: COUNSELLING CENTRE; COMPUTER TRAINING; DESTITUTE WOMEN; WIDOWS; FREE DRESS DESIGNING; NETWORKING; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION: TRAFFICKING PREVENTION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; EMPOWERMENT

324.	National Alliance of Women's	Tel : 011-26171446/8622
	Organisations (NAWO), Delhi	Fax : 011-26178622
	U - 9, Second Floor	E_mail : nawo@del6.ndf.vsnl.net.in
	Green Park Extension	Website: www.nawoindia.org
	New Delhi - 110016	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; NETWORKING

325.	National Council of Women	Tel : 011-26569853
	in India, Delhi	Fax : 011-26867099
	K-36A, Hauz Khas Enclave	E_mail : -
	New Delhi - 110016	Website: -
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; DESTITUTE WOMEN; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

326.National Federation of Indian WomenT(NFIW)F102, Ansal BhavanE

8th Floor, Near National Stadium 16, Kasturba Gandhi Marg New Delhi - 110001 Delhi Tel : 011-23319541 Fax : 011-23386427 E_mail : nfrwdelhi@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; TRAFFICKING; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN

327. Nav Srishti

306, Neb Sarai Village Near Holy Chowk Maidan Garhi Road New Delhi - 110068 Delhi Tel : 011-26521410 09810226459 Fax : -E_mail : navsrishtidel@rediffmail.com Website: www.navsrishti.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; MID DAY MEAL

328. Nirantar

B - 64, (2nd Floor) Sarvodaya Enclave New Delhi - 110017 Delhi Tel : 011-26966334 Fax : 011-26517726 E_mail : nirantar@nda.vsnl.net.in Website: www.nirantar.net Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; CAPACITY BUILDING; RESEARCH; MICRO CREDIT; SELF HELP GROUPS; RURAL WOMEN; RESOURCE CENTRE; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; GENDER; TRAINING

329.	North East Network (Jamia)	Tel : 011-26312355
	267-A, Gulmohar Avenue	Fax : 011-22721744
	Jamia Nagar	E_mail : delhi@northeastnetwork.org
	New Delhi - 110025	Website: www.northeastnetwork.org
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; LIVELIHOOD; WEAVING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; NETWORKING; TRAINING

330. North East Network (Patparganj)
42, Deshbandhu Society
15 Patparganj
Pin - 110092
Delhi

Tel : 011-2721744/2608 Fax : 011-2721744 E_mail : nendelhi@yahoo.com mbehal@del2.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; WOMEN RIGHTS; LIVELIHOOD; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HUMAN RIGHTS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; HEALTH; GENDER

331.	Pavitra Parivar - Family Counselling	Tel	: 011-25506190
	Centre	Fax	: 011-25555033
	Vikasini	E_ma	úl : -
	39, Institutional Area	Webs	ite: -
	Block - D, Janakpuri	Conta	nct: -
	New Delhi - 110058		
	Delhi		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; MARITAL DISPUTE; COUNSELLING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

332.	Professional Assistance for	Tel : 011-26514682
	Development Action	011-26528534
	3, Community Shopping Centre	Fax :-
	Niti Bagh	E_mail : pradanho@ndb.vsnl.net.in
	New Delhi - 110049	Website: www.pradan.net
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; LIVELIHOOD; VILLAGE ENTERPRISES; MICRO CREDIT

333.	Saheli Women's Resource Centre Above Shop No. 105-108	Tel : 011-24616485 011-24552714
	Under Defence Colony Flyover North Jangpura Side	Fax : - E mail : saheliwomen@hotmail.com
	New Delhi - 110024	Website: -
	Delhi	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH

334. Samarth

B - 58, Tagore Garden Extension New Delhi - 110027 Delhi Tel : 9810240835 011-25193726 Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

335.	Sewa Delhi, Alipur Road	Tel	: 011-25840937
	Flat No. 5		011-25841369
	32 Alipur Road	Fax	: 011-25841369
	Pin - 110054	Contac	t: Director
	Delhi		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO FINANCE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING;WOMEN VENDORS; EMPLOYMENT; INCOME GENERATION; NUTRITIOUS FOOD; HEALTH CARE; HOUSING; ASSET CREATION; ORGANISING WOMEN; LEADERSHIP; SELF-RELIANCE; EDUCATION; CHILD CARE; SELF EMPLOYMENT

336.	Sewa Delhi, South Patel Nagar	Tel : 011-25840937
	Self Employed Women's Association	011-25841369
	7/5, Ist Floor	Fax : 011-25841369
	South Patel Nagar	Contact: Managing Trustee
	New Delhi - 110008	
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMPLOYMENT; INCOME GENERATION; NUTRITIOUS FOOD; HEALTH CARE; HOUSING; ASSET CREATION; ORGANISING WOMEN; LEADERSHIP; SELF-RELIANCE; EDUCATION; CHILD CARE; SELF EMPLOYMENT

337. Shakti Shalini

6/30 B Jangpura (Basement) Bhogal Behind Rajdoot Hotel New Delhi - 110014 Delhi Tel : 011-24373736 011-23422220 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOWRY; DOWRY VICTIMS; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CRISIS INTERVENTION CENTRE; NETWORKING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

338. Shanti Doot (Del)

Central Office Sector - D, Pocket - 11 2540, Vasant Kunj New Delhi - 110070 Delhi Tel : 011-26138204 Fax : -E_mail : shantidootngo@yahoo.co.in Website: www.shantidoot.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; REHABLITATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES/SCHEDULED TRIBES; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

339. Streebal

135-A, Humayunpur Safdajung Enclave New Delhi - 110029 Delhi Tel : 011-26186721 Fax : 011-26160279 E_mail : streebal@hotmail.com Website: www.streebal.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING AND SKILL DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS; ADVOCACY; HEALTH CARE; DAY CARE CENTRE; EDUCATION

340. Stri Adhikar Sangathan

E - 5/93, Sector - 16 Rohini - 110085 Delhi Tel : 011-27857875 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

341. Udyogini

A - 36, 2nd Floor Gulmohar Park New Delhi - 110049 Delhi Tel : 011-41651175 Fax : 011-41651175 E_mail : udyami@udyogn.enet.in mail@udyogini.org Website: www.udyogini.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; SERVICE PROVIDER FOR MICRO ENTERPRISES MANAGEMENT; MICRO ENTERPRISES TRAINING; TRAINING 342. Ujjaval Women's Association (UWA)
B-117, Nirman Vihar
New Delhi - 110092
Delhi
Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

343. United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime
(Anti Human Trafficking)
EP 16/17, Chandragupta Marg
Chanakyapuri
New Delhi - 110021
Delhi
Tel : 011-42225000/48
Fax : 011-24104962
E_mail : Website: www.unodc.org
Contact: Project Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; TRAFFICKING; CRIMINOLOGY; VICTIMOLOGY; GENDER RIGHTS; LAW ENFORCEMENT; CHILD TRAFFICKING

344. Vikasini

39, Institutional Area Block - D, Janak Puri New Delhi - 110058 Delhi Tel : 011-25506190 25622752/23370146 Fax : 011-25555033 E_mail : aiache@nda.vsnl.net.in Website: www.aiache.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SEX WORKERS; STREET CHILDREN; WORKING CHILDREN; SLUM SCHOOL GIRLS; GIRL CHILD

345.	Women in Security Conflict	Tel : 011-24648450
	Management and Peace (WISCOMP)	Fax :-
	The Dalai Lama Foundation	E_mail : wiscomp@vsnl.com
	Core 4A, Upper Ground Floor	wiscomp2006@gmail.com
	India Habitat Centre, Lodhi Road	Website: www.wiscomp.org
	New Delhi - 110003	Contact: Honorary Director
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; GENDER; RESEARCH; TRAINING; PEACE; FELLOWSHIPS; PRAXIS; DIALOGUE

346.Women's Action Research and Legal
Action for Women (WARLAW)Tel
Fax
86-A, IInd Floor
Randhir Complex, Shahpur Jat
New Delhi - 110049
DelhiTel
Conta
Conta

Tel : 011-26494886 Fax : 011-23359899 E_mail : warlaw@del3.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOWRY; DOWRY DEATHS; BRIDE BURNING; FREE LEGAL AID

347. Women's Coalition for Peace and Development CISRS House, 14, Jangpura B Mathura Road New Delhi - 110014 Delhi Tel : 011-24370959 Fax : 011-24376025 E_mail : wecan@bol.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CAPACITY BUILDING; NETWORKING; GENDER JUSTICE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; CHILD RIGHTS

348. Women's Feature Services

G-69, Nizamuddin West New Delhi - 110013 Delhi Tel : 011-24359886/2546 Fax : 011-24354606 E_mail : info@wfsnews.org Website: www.wfsnews.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FEMALE FOETICIDE; EDUCATION; AIDS PREVENTION; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

349.	Women's Initiatives for Peace in South	Tel : 011-27434514
	Asia	Fax : 011-27434514
	Gandhi Ashram	E_mail : nirmala@sansad.nic.in
	Kingsway Camp	Website: -
	Pin - 110009	Contact: -
	Delhi	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CAPACITY BUILDING

350. World Vision India

YMCA Cultural Building 1, Jai Singh Road New Delhi - 110001 Delhi Tel : 011-23362034 011-23349064 Fax : 011-23349064 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESCUE OPERATIONS; DISASTER MANAGEMENT; UPLIFTMENT OF POOR PEOPLE; COMMUNITY TRANSFORMATION

351. YWCA (Del) Delhi 10, Parliament Street New Delhi - 110001 Delhi Tel : 011-23340294/5235 Fax : 011-23341763 E_mail : ywcaind@vsnl.com Website: ywcaindia.org Contact: National President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; HEALTH; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; SELF HELP GROUPS; CRISIS INTERVENTION; EDUCATION; CHILD LABOUR; CHILD RIGHTS; TRAINING; CHILDLINE; MENTALLY CHALLENGED CHILDREN; HIV/AIDS; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; HEALTH CAMPS; TYPING; COMPUTER

352. YWCA (Del) Delhi

(Delhi Branch Office)

Blue Triangle Ashok Road Next to Bangla Sahib Gurdwra New Delhi - 110001 Delhi Tel : 011-23362779/2975 Fax : 011-23745138 E_mail : chwwyod@rediffmail.com infor@ywcaofdelhi.org Website: www.ywcaofdelhi.org Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; WOMEN'S TRAINING INSTITUTE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; URBAN DEVELOPMENT; FAMILY HOSTEL; YOUTH LIVING; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL

353. Baliancho Saad Tel (Goa Women's Group Working on Fax **Issues of Tourism and Trafficking in** E mail : -Women) Website: -304, Prema Building Contact: -Rua De Qurem Panaji - 403001 Goa

> Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ENVIRONMENT AWARENESS; EDUCATION; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN; HELPING SEXUALLY ABUSED CHILDREN; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE

: -

: -

354.	Ekata Mahila Mandal	Tel : -
	1st Floor, Sharifa Manzil	Fax :-
	Bundarwada	E_mail : -
	Bicholim	Website: -
	North Goa - 0	Contact: -
	Goa	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; COUNSELLING; FAMILY COUNSELLING; **AWARENESS** GENERATION: WOMEN PROTECTION OFFICERS

GUJARAT

Tel :079-27470036 355. Ahmedabad Women's Action Group (AWAG) Fax :079-27434122 48, Somnathnagar E_mail: awag@wi1netonline.net Website: -Vijaynagar Road, Navrangpura Ahmedabad - 380013 Contact: -Gujarat

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

GOA

356. Akhand Jyot Foundation Fatehpura Gram
B/H Police Chowki
Post Office - Fatehpura, Paldi
Ahmedabad - 380007
Gujarat Tel : 079-26643029/3234 Fax : 079-26608477 E_mail : akhandjyot123@yahoo.co.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID; HEALTH; EDUCATION; STREET CHILDREN; SPONSORSHIP; OPEN SCHOOL; ADOLESCENT EDUCATION; FAMILY WELFARE; AIDS; PANCHAYATI RAJ; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; WOMEN'S GUIDANCE CELL; GIRLS DEVELOPMENT CELL

357.	Amber Ashraye Mahila Benefit	Tel : 0281-2386425
	Association	Fax : 0281-2386425
	Mavdi Plot, Anand Bungalow Chowk	E_mail : ambarajkot@yahoo.com
	`Samanvay'	Website: -
	Rajkot - 360004	Contact: Chief Manager
	Gujarat	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; MICRO FINANCE; CHILD HEALTH; EDUCATION

358.	Ashwini Mahila Sewa Sangh	Tel : -
	Celler Anand Mangal Complex - 3	Fax : -
	Near Parimal Crossing Ambavai	E_mail : -
	Ahmedabad - 380007	Website: -
	Gujarat	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN

359.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Tel	: 079-25507211
	C/O Samay Kalyan	Fax	: -
	Bhadra	E_mai	1:-
	Ahmedabad - 380001	Websit	te: -
	Gujarat	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DEVELOPMENT OF WOMEN AND CHILDREN; HEALTH CARE; INCOME GENERATION; ADULT EDUCATION; GENERAL AWARENESS; AWARENESS GENERATION AMONG WOMEN 360.Gayatri Seva Sangh
38, MathureshnagarTel: 02764-2552238, Mathureshnagar
ONGC RoadFax: -ONGC Road
Kalol, EastE_mail : -Mehsana District - 382721
GujaratContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; TRIBALS; EDUCATION; RURAL PEOPLE

361.	Gujarat Mahila Vikas Parisad	Tel : -
	310/2, Ashok Teilors Sarspur	Fax :-
	Ahmedabad - 380018	E_mail : -
	Gujarat	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN; EMPOWERMENT WOMEN

362.	Indira Gandhi Gramodhyog Sangh	Tel	: 079-25710073
	15, Sarvoday Society		09824601663
	Vatva (East)	Fax	: -
	Ahmedabad - 382440	E_mai	1:-
	Gujarat	Websit	te: -
		Contac	et: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; HANDICRAFT; CRAFT CENTRE; EMBROIDERY; PATCH WORK; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TRIBAL WOMEN

363.	Jan Kalyan Sewa Sangh	Tel	: 09824135836
	16, Baba Ramdev Prakash Society	Fax	: -
	No. D - 10, Dawakhana	E_mail	l:-
	Kalapi Nagar, Asarwa	Websit	e: -
	Ahmedabad - 380016	Contac	t: President
	Gujarat		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRAFT CENTRE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RATION SHOP; CAMPS WOMEN; CAMPS YOUTH; ADOLESCENT 364. Jyoti Sangh
 Tilak Marg
 Patthar Kuva
 Ahmedabad - 380001
 Gujarat

Tel : 079-2535908 079-25332107 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HANDICRAFTS; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; EMPLOYMENT WOMEN

365. Khadi Gramodhyog Sangh Block No. 30, Room No. 168 Gujarat Housing Board, Nalsarovar Road Karan Nagar, Taluk Sanand Ahmedabad - 382110 Gujarat
710 E : -Fax : -Website: -Contact: -Gujarat

Activities: RURAL DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; SCHEDULED CASTES

366.	Kheda Jilla Mahila & Bal Vikas Sangh	Tel : 079-6645149
	C/9, Ayojan Nagar	Fax : 079-6607869
	Nr. Shreyas Crossing	E_mail : kjm_bs@yahoo.co.in
	Paldi	Website: -
	Ahmedabad - 380007	Contact: Secretary
	Gujarat	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; RURAL AREAS; RIGHTS OF THE CHILD; HEALTH AWARENESS

367.	Mahila Antyodaya Kendra	Tel	: 0265-2430163
	Gramin Mahila Bank	Fax	: -
	Opposite Railway Police Parade Ground	E_mai	1:-
	Vadodara - 390001	Websi	te: -
	Gujarat	Contac	zt: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CREDIT WOMEN; LOANS WOMEN

368. Mahila Patch-Work Bharat Gunthan Tel : 079-26825225 Anya Udhyog Co-Operative Society 09924669229 Ltd. : 09510731712 Fax Ward - B, Community Centre E_mail : mahilapatchwork.1978@yahoo.com Sankalit Nagar, Juhapura farzana17@gmail.com Sarkhej Road Website: -Ahmedabad - 380055 Contact: Secretary/Director Gujarat

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT AND DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; COOPERATIVES; PATCH WORK; EMBROIDERY

369.	Mahila Shakti Vikas Mandal	Tel	: 9429477144
	At - Arjanpura	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Khed	E_mail	l : -
	Taluka - Himatnagar	Websit	te: -
	Sabarkantha District - 0	Contac	t: Secretary
	Gujarat		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; CHILD EDUCATION; CHILD LABOUR; AWARNESS; CHILD HEALTH

370.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	Tel : -
	A - 6, Gurjar Ratna Apartment	Fax :-
	Opposite Rupal Apartment	E_mail : -
	Maganpura, Radhaswami Road, Ranip	Website: -
	Ahmedabad - 0	Contact: -
	Gujarat	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMBROIDERY; PATCH WORK; MOTI WORK; INCOME GENRATION; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; SCHEDULE CASTES

371.	Mitesh Mahila Seva Trust	Tel : 9998230269
	8, Jay Bhavaninagar	09998896124
	Near Ashwamegh High School	Fax : 079-25858296
	Bhagwatinagar Road,	E_mail : miteshmahilasevatrust@hotmail.com
	Hatkeshwar, Amraiwadi	Website: -
	Ahmedabad - 380026	Contact: Secretary
	Gujarat	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH CAMP; SELF HELP GROUPS; EMBROIDERY; INCOME GENERATION; CRAFT CENTRE

372.	Nav Rachana Mahila Vikas Mandal	Tel	: -
	S/11/127-Shanti Apartment	Fax	: -
	Nr. Pragatinagar	E_mail	: -
	Naranpura	Websit	e: -
	Ahmedabad - 380063	Contac	t: -
	Gujarat		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DIFFERENTLY ABLED; EDUCATION AND LITERACY; LABOUR AND EMPLOYMENT; HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE; HIV/AIDS; SELF HELP GROUPS

373.	Parishram Mahila Seva Sangh	Tel : -
	41/B, Hira Master's Chali	Fax :-
	Moghaninagar	E_mail : -
	Ahmedabad - 380016	Website: -
	Gujarat	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRAFT CENTRE; CRECHE; SCHEDULED CASTES; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CHILDREN; DIFFERENTLY ABLED CHILDREN; LABOUR AND EMPOWERMENT; MICRO FINANCE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

374.	Rashtra Bharti Mahila Vikas Parishad	Tel	: 079-25710073
	Rohitvas, Opp. Mota Thakorvas		09824601663
	Village - Vatva	Fax	: -
	Ahmedabad - 382440	E_ma	il : -
	Gujarat	Websi	ite: -
		Conta	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; HANDICRAFT; EMBRIODERY; PATCH WORK 375. SLU Arts and H & P Thakore Commerce College for Women C/O Gujarat Stree Kelavani Mandal Post Office - Ellisbridge Ellisbridge Ahmedabad - 380006 Gujarat Tel : 079-26578942 079-65216127 Fax : -E_mail : ckraval@yahoo.co.in Website: www.gujaratstree.org Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; SOCIAL WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

376.	Saptarangi Group Trust	Tel : 09376910524
	119, Viratnagar Society	09898426738
	Saroda Road, Kalikund	Fax :-
	Town - Dholka, Ta - Dholka	E_mail : saptarangigrouptrust@gmail.com
	Ahmedabad - 387810	Website: -
	Gujarat	Contact: Project Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; CRAFT CENTRE; HANDICRAFT; EMBROIDERY; PATCHWORK TRAINING; INTEGRATED EDUCATION SCHEME; AIDS PREVENTION; RESIDENTIAL CAMP FOR ADOLESCENT

377.	Sewa Academy	Tel : 079-26577115
	''Krishna Bhawan''	079-26580474
	Near Hariharanand Ashram	Fax : 079-26587708
	Opp. Town Hall, Opp. Sakar - II	E_mail : mail@sewaacademy.org
	Ellis Bridge	sewaacdy@youtele.com
	Ahmedabad - 380006	Website: www.sewaacademy.org
	Gujarat	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING; HEALTH; EDUCATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION

378.	Sewa Academy for Mahila Sewa Trust	Tel : 079-25506444/77
	SEWA Reception Centre	Fax : 079-25506446
	Opposite Victoria Garden, Bhadra	E_mail : sewamahila@wilnetonline.net
	Ahmedabad - 380001	Website: www.sewa.org
	Gujarat	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; TRAINING; SELF EMPLOYMENT; BANK; CRECHE; CRAFTS

379. Sewa-Rural

Society for Education Welfare and Action At - Jhagadia Post Office/Taluka - Jhagadia Bharuch District - 393110 Gujarat Tel : 02645-220021/868 09426120316 Fax : 02645-220313 E_mail : sewaruraljhd@bsnl.in sewaruralind@bsnl.in Website: sewarural.org Contact: Managing Trustee

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF EMPLOYMENT; RURAL TECHNOLOGY; TRIBAL WOMEN; HEALTH; HOSPITAL; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EYE CARE PROGRAMME

380.	Shri Kasturba Mahila Mandal	Tel	: 0287-2221879
	Krishnanagar	Fax	: -
	Kasturba Mahila Mandal Road, Veraral	E_ma	il : -
	Junagarh District - 362265	Websi	ite: -
	Gujarat	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SAVINGS; SCHOOL; NURSERY; SOCIAL ACTIVITY; INCOME GENERATION; MASALA MAKING

381.	Shri Kasturba Stri Vikas Griha	Tel : 0288-2751730
	Kasturba Gandhi Marg	0288-2751728
	Jamnagar - 361008	E_mail : kasturbastrivikas@yahoo.co.in
	Gujarat	Website: www.kasturbastrivikasgruh.org

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION; TRAINING OF TRAINERS; CRECHE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TEACHER TRAINING; COUNSELLING; SHELTER FOR WOMEN; SHELTER FOR GIRLS; SELF EMPLOYMENT; LEGAL AID; INCOME GENERATION; DOWRY; RAPE; PROSTITUTION; INFANTS

382.	Shroffs Foundation Trust At & Post - Kalali Taluka & District - Vadodara Vadodara - 390010	Tel: 0265-2680061/702Fax: 0265-2680370E_mail : sft@shroffsfoundation.orgWebsite: www.shroffsfoundation.org
	Gujarat	Contact: Chairman

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; LITERACY; SELF HELP GROUPS; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; CHILD HEALTH; MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH; ORGANISING COMMUNITY; AWARENESS; SANITATION; SPONSORSHIP; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC) 383. Sneh Prayas

401, Simandhan Avenue 8, Kailash Society Behind H. K. House, Off Ashram Road Ahmedabad - 380009 Gujarat Tel : 079-26461777 Fax : 079-26461777 E_mail : snehprayas@info.org info@snehprayas.org Website: www.snehprayas.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; JUVENILES; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEALTH; NUTRITION; JUVENILE JUSTICE; SHELTER; EDUCATION

384. Swaroday

3, Jaybee Apartment 1, Collegewadi Near Kotak School Rajkot - 360001 Gujarat Tel : 0281-2695294/303 09825076499 Fax : -E_mail : technicare@icenet.in Website: -Contact: Managing Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; INCOME GENERATION

385.	Swati (Society for Women's Action and	Tel : 079-26301610
	Training Initiative)	Fax :-
	B - 2, Sunshine Apartments	E_mail : pswati@satyam.net.in
	Dr. S Radhakrishnan Marg	swatiorganisation@sancharnet.in
	Ahmedabad - 380015	Website: www.swati.org.in
	Gujarat	Contact: Executive Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; ADOLESCENT EUDCATION; EDUCATION; SHELTER FOR WOMEN; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT OF WOMEN; HEALTH; MARGINALIZED GROUPS; ADVOCACY; RESEARCH

386.	The Gujarat Musturat (Mahila) SEWA Trust	Tel : 079-26828375 Fax : -
	B-55, Javed Park	E_mail : -
	Near Prachina Society	Website: -
	Juhupura Sarkhej Road	Contact: -
	Ahmedabad - 380001	
	Gujarat	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; RIOT AFFECTED WOMEN AND CHILDREN; WIDOWS

387. Vikas Jyoti Trust

Behind Bharat Flour Mill Mr. Nagarwada Chor Rasta Vadodara Ahmedabad - 390001 Gujarat Tel : 0265-2412530 0265-2436032 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STREET CHILDREN; WOMEN & CHILD; CHILD LABOUR; SLUM CHILDREN; AIDS; COUNSELLING CENTRE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; SKILL TRAINING; CRECHE; EDUCATION; HEALTH CHECKUPS

388.	Women's Equal Rights Group	Tel	: 26430940
	Opposite Navrangpura Tele Exchange	Fax	:-
	Ellis Bridge	E_mail	l:-
	Ahmedabad - 380006	Websit	e: -
	Gujarat	Contac	t: Hon. Managing Trustee

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING CENTRE

HARYANA

389.	Arpana Research and Charities Trust	Tel : 0184-2380801/10
	Madhuban	Fax : 0184-2256089
	Karnal - 132037	E_mail : arpana@arpana.unv.ernet.in
	Haryana	Website: www.arpana.org
		Contact: Chairman

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; MOBILE CLINICS; HEALTH; T.B. CLINIC

390.	Asmita (Self Esteemed Brigade of	Tel : 09313373679
	Young)	Fax :-
	407, Ground Floor, Sec - 10A	E_mail : asmiga.seby@yahoo.com
	Gurgaon - 122001	Website: -
	Haryana	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD MARRIAGE; FOETICIDE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; CHILD LABOUR; SCHOOLS FOR CHILD LABOUR; CHILD RIGHTS; EXPLOITATION OF CHILDREN; OPEN AREA SERVICES; OUTREACH PROJECT; COMMUNITY CENTRES

391. **Mewat Development Agency** Housing Board Colony

Nuh Mewat Haryana Tel : 01267-271461/179 Fax : -E_mail : ceomda@yahoo.co.in Website: www.mda.nic.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ANIMAL HUSBANDRY; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF EMPLOYMENT; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; HOUSING; HEALTH CAMPS; MOBILE VANS; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

392. Sakshi

Violence Intervention Centre 34, Akashneem Marg DLF, Phase-II Gurgaon - 122001 Haryana Tel : 0124-2352275 0124-2565336 Fax : -E_mail : sakshipaths@yahoo.com sakshi_ngo@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LEGISLATION FOR WOMEN; RAPE LAWS; GENDER EQUALITY; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; ADVOCACY; CAMPAIGN; RESEARCH; NETWORKING; SEXUAL HARASSMENT AT WORK PLACE

393.	Shakti Vahini	Tel : 0124-2309645/46
	307, Indraprasta Colony	Fax :-
	Sector - 30-33	E_mail : shaktivahini@yahoo.co.in
	Faridabad - 0	Website: www.shaktivahini.org
	Haryana	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; DESTITUTE CHILD; CHILDLINE; HELPLINE STREET CHILDREN; STREET CHILDREN

394.	Survival for Women and Children	Tel	: 0172-2567770
	Foundation (SWACH)		0172-2704533
	Sector - 16, Near Sanatan Dharma Mandir	Fax	: 0172-2704533
	Panchkula - 134109	E_mai	l : swachorg@ch1.vsnl.net.in
	Haryana	Website: -	
		Contac	ct: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

395. Utthan
 Institute of Development & Studies
 106, Lal Dwara Colony
 Yamuna Nagar - 135001
 Haryana

Tel : 01732-229796 Fax : 01732-233796 E_mail : utthanynr@rediffmail.com Website: www.utthanynr.org Contact: Chairman

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; HEALTH; PREGNANT WOMEN; FAMILY PLANNING; CAPACITY BUILDING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

HIMACHAL PRADESH

396.The Society for Social Uplift Through
Action (SUTRA)Tel: 01792-283725/72Post Office - Jagjitnagar
Via - JubberFax: 01792-283734Solan District - 173225
Himachal PradeshE_mail : subhash@sutra.unvernet.in
sutrahp@gmail.com

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; GENDER JUSTICE; MICRO CREDIT; CAPACITY BUILDING; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; SELF HELP GROUPS; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; FEMALE FOETICIDE; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; AWARENESS GENERATION

JAMMU & KASHMIR

 397. Foundation for Advancement of Science & Technology Bismila Colony Baghat Barzulla Srinagar - 190006 Jammu & Kashmir

Tel : 09419095342 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; ADVANCEMENT OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT

398.Golden Urban/ Rural SanitationTel: 09419072698SocietyFax: -104, Hotal MazdaE_mail : -BoulevardWebsite: -Srinagar - 0Contact: -Jammu & KashmirContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; SANITATION; AWARENESS GENERATION

399.	Happy Home Women Children and	Tel : 0194-2490675
	Downtrodden Society	Fax :-
	Sir Syed Abad (Reshi Villa)	E_mail : -
	Sector Ist, Ist Lane	Website: -
	Bemina	Contact: General Secretary
	Srinagar - 1900010	
	Jammu & Kashmir	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AWARENESS CAMP; ARTISANS; WEAVERS; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; TRIBALS; EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; INCOME GENERATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

400.	Helping Hands	Tel : 09419574441
	S. T. Building, Ist Floor	Fax :-
	Doodh Ganga Road, Karan Nagar	E_mail : -
	Srinagar - 190010	Website: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION

401.	J & K Habakhatoon Foundation	Tel	: 0194-2477881
	103, Hotel Mazda		0194-2475600
	Boulevard, Nehru Place	Websi	ite: -
	Srinagar - 190001	Conta	ct: -
	Jammu & Kashmir		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FORESTATION; SOCIO-ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; LEGAL RIGHTS; RURAL SANITATION

402.	J & K Women and Child Development	Tel : 09906755728
	Organisation	Fax : -
	Hawal Saazgari Pora	E_mail : -
	Srinagar - 190011	Website: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; TRAINING AND TRANSFER OF TECHNOLOGY; SOCIO-ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

403.	Jammu & Kashmir Women Society	Tel	: 0191-2451191
	70 - A(P), 2-A	Fax	: -
	Gandhi Nagar Extension	E_mail	l:-
	Jammu - 180004	Websit	e: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contac	t: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STREET CHILDREN; INSTITUTIONAL CARE; AIDS PREVENTION; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; MALNUTRITION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; AWARENESS GENERATION; MATERNAL HEALTH; WOMEN NUTRITION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; NETWORKING

404.	Kashmir Rural Welfare Association	Tel : 09419018453
	Rawalpora Srinagar	0194-2313667
	Srinagar - 0	Fax :-
	Jammu & Kashmir	E_mail : ncfimtiyaz@yahoo.co.in
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE AND CHILD HEALTH; ENTREPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT; AGRICULTURE; SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY; NETWORKING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

405.	Modern Institute of Women and Child	Tel : 09419017329
	Welfare	Fax : -
	Solina	E_mail : -
	Srinagar - 190009	Website: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION

406.	NEAT (NGO's Education & Training)	Tel : 09906774643
	Post Box No. 810	Fax : -
	GPO	E_mail : -
	Srinagar - 190001	Website: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION

407.	People's Welfare Forum	Tel : 09419071108
	Mustafa Colony	Fax :-
	Rambagh	E_mail : -
	Budgam District, Natipura	Website: -
	Srinagar - 190015	Contact: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION; INFORMATION, EDUCATION AND COMMUNICATION; ORPHANS; WIDOWS; RURAL WOMEN

408.	S. R. Institute of Development (SRID)	Tel	: 09906707012
	3rd Floor Wani Complex		09419017612
	Karan Nagar	Fax	: -
	Srinagar - 19001	E_ma	il : -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Webs	ite: -
		Conta	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION; CRECHE; CHILDREN OF WORKING MOTHER; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEALTH AWARENESS PROGRAMMES

409.	Samaj Welfare Organization	Tel	: 0194-2108230
	Mustafa Colony		09906799023
	Rambagh	Fax	: -
	Srinagar - 190015	E_mai	1:-
	Jammu & Kashmir	Websi	te: -
		Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT; AWARENESS GENERATION

410.Sewa, J & KTel: 0194-2109795Self Employed Women's AssociationFax: -58, Housing ColonyE_mail : -ChanaporaWebsite: -Srinagar - 190015Contact: -Jammu & KashmirContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ENTREPRENEURSHIP; SOCIO-ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT; TRAINING AND TRANSFER OF TECHNOLOGY

411.	The NGO's Co-ordination Federation	Tel : 0194-2313667
	J&K (NCF)	Fax : 0194-2441085
	Usman Complex	E_mail : ngofedjk@locatrbiz.com
	Solina, Rambagh	ncfimtiyaz@yahoo.co.in.
	Srinagar - 190009	Website: -
	Jammu & Kashmir	Contact: Chairman & Chief Executive

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO ENTERPRISE; MICRO FINANCE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; ENTERPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT; AGRICULTURE; SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY; NETWORKING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; FARMERS; TRAINING; EARLY CHILDHOOD

412.	Kashmir Humanity Foundation	Tel : 01952-211819
	National Highway 1A Gantamulla	09419555667
	Post Box No. 521	Fax :-
	GPO Srinaga Colony	E_mail : khfrc@yahoo.in
	Baramulla - 193101	helpkhf@yahoo.in
	Jammu and Kashmir	Website: www.khflive.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; LIVELIHOOD; DOWRY; POOR GIRLS; AWARENESS GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION; EDUCATION

JHARKHAND

413.	Adhunik Mahila Vikas Samiti	Tel	: 06534-255336
	Post Office - Kodarma	Fax	: -
	Pin - 825410	E_mai	1:-
	Jharkhand	Websi	te: -
		Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

414.	Adivasi Jan Kalyan Samiti	Tel : -
	Gorrai Toli Chutia	Fax :-
	Post Office - Chutia	E_mail : -
	Ranchi - 834001	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

415. **Astha (Jha)**

At - Kela Bagan Post Office - Madhupur Dist. Deoghar - 815353 Jharkhand Tel : 06438-224140 09431312493 Fax : -E_mail : asthaorg@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE EDUCATION; CHILD RIGHTS; HEALTH; NUTRITION; TRAINING WOMEN; LIVELIHOOD; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT

416.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	Tel : -
	Sichhai Vibhag	Fax :-
	Quarter Garhwa	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Garhwa	Website: -
	Garhwa - 0	Contact: -
	Jharkhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

417.Birsa Munda Kala Parishad (BMKP)
D. S. P. Road, Jyoti Marg
Near Lila Medical Hall
Gumla - 835207
JharkhandTel
Fax
E_mail : 09334121247
Fax
E_mail : BMKP1995@sify.com
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; NUTRITION PROGRAMME; CHILD LABOUR; ENVIRONMENT; TRIBALS; EDUCATION; CONDENSED COURSE OF EDUCATION

418.	Free Legal Aid Committee	Tel : 0657-220949
	4th Phase	0657-232828
	Adarsh Nagar, North Layout	Fax : 0657-237172
	Sonari	E_mail : jaiswal@dte.vsnl.net.in
	Jamshedpur - 831011	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WITCH HUNTING; HUMAN RIGHTS; LEGAL AID; UNDERPRIVILEGED; AWARENESS GENERATION

419.	Grameen Mahila Vikas Samiti	Tel :-
	Village - Jhumri Talaiya	Fax :-
	Post Office - Jhumri Talaiya	E_mail : -
	Kodarama - 825409	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

420.	Gramodaya Seva Mandal	Tel	: 09431163867
	Danglapara	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Madhupur	E_mail	l:-
	Deoghar District - 0	Websit	e: -
	Jharkhand	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

421. **Jan Chetna Kendra** Semar Tar Road Shahpur Palamu - 0 Jharkhand Tel : 09430714972 09334717663 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; HEALTH

422. **Jan Kalyan Kendra** Close to PTC Chowk Kanhari Hill Road Hazaribagh - 822112 Jharkhand Tel : 06546-63530 Fax : -E_mail : jjk07@yahoo.co.uk Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY PLANNING; RURAL WOMEN; EXPLOITED WOMEN

423. Jan Lok Kalyan Parishad Sindhi Para Near Quairi Association Office Pakur - 816107 Jharkhand Tel : 06435-220568 09431158447 Fax : -E_mail : janlok_pkn@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; LIVELIHOOD; MICRO FINANCE; HEALTH; EDUCATION

424. Jan Sarokar

H/O Sri R. Prasad Meera Deep Sikha North Office Para, P. O. Doranda Ranchi - 834002 Jharkhand Tel : 09431100876 06557-233203 Fax : -E_mail : jansarokar@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Chief Functionary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO FINANCE; GENDER EQUITY; CAMPAIGNS; AIDS AWARENESS; SEX WORKERS; FOOD SECURITY; ENVIRONMENT AWARENESS; DRUG AWARENESS; IMPACT ASSESSMENT; DOCUMENTATION; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; TRAINING 425. Kaushalya Mahila Evam Shishu Samaj Tel : 0612-2241756 Kalyan Sansthan 09835118316 Sheo Mandir Road Fax : -Bompass Town, Ward No. 7 E_mail : -Shiv Mandir Road, Ward No. 17 Website: -Deoghar - 814112 Contact: -Jharkhand **Activities:** WOMEN WELFARE: FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN 426. Kolhan Mahila Sansthan Tel : 06582-56889 Sabitri Bodra Fax : -Bodra Basa, Sankosai E_mail:kms-ebsa@mity.com P. O.- Narsanda, Via - Chaibasa Website: -Singhbhum - 833201 Contact: -Jharkhand WOMEN WELFARE; SHELTER; WORKING WOMEN HOSTEL; **Activities:** EXPLOITED WOMEN

427.	Mahatma Gandhi Institute of Socio	Tel : 06254-86249/334
	Economic Changes	Fax :-
	P. O Chanpatia	E_mail : -
	Champaran - 0	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHELTER; DESERTED WOMEN; SELF EMPLOYMENT; TRAINING; LEGAL AID

428.	Mahila Jagriti Kendra	Tel	: 06544-261400
	P.O. IE - Gomia	Fax	: -
	Bokaro - 829112	E_mai	l : srpilar@rediffmail.com
	Jharkhand	Websit	te: -
		Contac	et: Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; COMMUNITY HEALTH; AIDS

429.	Mahila Kalyan Evam Manav Utthan	Tel	: 06432-22461
	Sadbhawana Samiti	Fax	: -
	Baidyanath Dham, Deoghar	E_mail	l:-
	Santhal Commissioner State	Websit	e: -
	Jharkhand	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

430.	Mahila Kalyan Samiti Dhori	Tel	: 06549-22117
	Staff Colony	Fax	: -
	Near Dhori Dispensary	E_ma	il : -
	Dhori	Websi	ite: -
	Bokaro - 825102	Conta	ct: -
	Jharkhand		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESEARCH STUDIES; TRAINING; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; ENVIRONMENT; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN AND CHILDR DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION; MICRO FINANCE; SELF HELP GROUPS

431.	Mahila Mukti Sanstha	Tel	: 06546-261338
	Takia Mazar Road		09835541289
	Near Laxmi Petrol Pump	Fax	: -
	Nawabgunj	E_mai	il : -
	Hazaribagh - 825301	Websi	te: -
	Jharkhand	Conta	ct: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; WORKING WOMEN HOSTELS; SHORT STAY HOMES; ABANDONED WOMEN

432.	Mahila Vikas Sahyog Samity Ltd.	Tel	: 06433-228211
	P. Banerjee Road		09334371509
	Bhawarani Bhawan, Mahijam	Fax	: -
	Jamtara - 815354	E_mai	1:-
	Jharkhand	Websi	te: -
		Conta	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRIBAL WOMEN; HEALTH; EDUCATION; SELF EMPOWERMENT; TRAINING; AWARENESS GENERATION; TRIBAL CHILDREN

433.	Motima Kalyan Sansthan	Tel : -
	Moh-Hatiya Mohalla	Fax :-
	Lohardaga - 0	E_mail : -
	Jharkhand	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION PROJECTS; CRECHE; CHILDREN AND WORKING MOTHERS

434.	National Multipurpose Development	Tel : 0651-2253992
	Society	09470139663
	H.No. 456, Shukla Colony	Fax :-
	Hinoo	E_mail : -
	Ranchi - 834002	shekharm3@gmail.com
	Jharkhand	Website: -
		Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAFFICKING; CRECHES; INCOME GENERATION; HEALTH; AGRICULTURE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; RURAL WOMEN

435.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra	Tel : 06546-263332
	(Amrit Nagar)	09431140508
	Amrit Nagar	Fax :-
	Post Office - Korrah	E_mail : nbjkcoz@rediffmail.com
	Hazaribagh District - 825301	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES

436.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Behera)	Tel : 06546-241878
	Post Office - Brindavan	09431100706
	Via - Chaurapan	E_mail : -
	Hazaribagh District - 0	Website: - www.nbjk.org
	Jharkhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES 437. Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Khunti) Lobin Bagan, Dak Bangla Road Khunti - 0 Jharkhand
437. Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Khunti) E_mail : 06528-221052
Fax : -E_mail : nbjkkhunti@sancharnet.in Website: www.nbjk.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES

438.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Koderma)	Tel : 065341-252663
	Opposite Mahindra Showroom	09431359135
	Dudhimati Road	Fax :-
	Ranchi-Patna Road	E_mail : nbjkkod@rediffmail.com
	Koderma - 825310	Website: www.nbjk.org
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES

439.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Ranchi)	Tel	: 0651-2545352
	Shantman Nagar		09334701408
	Imam Kothi, Hazaribagh Road	Fax	: -
	Ranchi - 834009	E_mai	l : nbjkran@sancharnet.in
	Jharkhand	Websi	te: www.nbjk.org
		Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SCHEDULED TRIBES; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL INDUSTRIES; ENTERPRISES; SOCIO-ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT

440.	Phooleen Mahila Chetna Vikas Kendra	Tel : 06438-24613
	Village - Bhogtachorant	09334139369
	Post - Ramchandrapur	E_mail : phooleen@yahoo.com
	Deoghar - 0	phooleanmdp@rediffmail.com
	Jharkhand	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; EMPLOYMENT; ENVIRONMENT; SKILL TRAINING; TRAINING; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC); TRIBALS

441.	Pragati Foundation	Tel	: 06227-28036
	At - Baksama	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Baksama	E_mai	1:-
	Vaishali District	Websi	te: -
	Chhapra - 844122	Contac	et: -
	Jharkhand		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SEXUALLY ABUSED WOMEN; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL

442.	Rural and Urban Development Society	Tel : -
	Near Elite Pre-School	Fax :-
	Ramakrishna Nagar (South East)	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Delwa, K. Bagh, Patna	Website: -
	Dumka - 0	Contact: -
	Jharkhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

443.	Santhal Pargana Antyodaya Ashram	Tel : -
	Village - Purandaha	Fax :-
	Deoghar - 814112	E_mail : -
	Jharkhand	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; DALIT UPLIFTMENT; EDUCATION AND LITERACY; HEALTH AND FAMILY WELFARE; HIV/AIDS; HOUSING; HUMAN RIGHTS; MICRO SMALL AND MEDIUM ENTERPRISES

444.	Serve SEWA - Society for Empower-	Tel : 06548-285276
	ment and Women Advancement	09431503889
	Chhota Akhara Road	Fax :-
	Ichak, Post Office - Ichak	E_mail : servesewa@yahoo.com
	Hazaribag District - 825402	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: Executive Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; TRAINING; LIVELIHOOD; CHILD DEVELOPMENT

445. Shanti Doot (Jha) Branch Office Moh-Jhalpo Road, Jhumri Talaiya Koderma - 825409 Jharkhand Tel : 06534-225419 Fax : -E_mail : shantidoot@sancharnet.in Website: www.shantidoot.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; REHABILITATION; AIDS PREVENTION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SCHEDULED CASTES/SCHEDULED TRIBES; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

446.	Shramjivi Mahila Samity	Tel : 0657-2464630
	15 Raj Bhawan Gunmoy Colony	Fax : 0657-2433941
	Mango	E_mail : shramajivi@yahoo.co.in
	Jamshedpur - 831012	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; Activities: EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; PREVENTION OF ATROCITIES AGAINST WOMEN; SELF HELP FOOD SECURITY; FOOD SECURITY; FOR REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; SELF HELP GROUPS: INCOME GENERATION; AWARENESS GENERATION

447.	Sindurtola Gramodaya Vikas Vidyalaya	Tel : 0651-2552341 09431772731
	Village - Marabadi	Fax :-
	Post Office - Jawahar Nagar	E_mail : sgvvranchi@yahoo.co.in
	Ranchi - 834008	Website: -
	Jharkhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

448.Society for Advancement of Tribes,
Health,Education, EnvironmentTel: 06422-222880Health,Education, Environment09431498843(SATHEE)Fax: 06422-220279Professor ColonyE_mail : sathee31@rediffmail.comGodda - 0Website: -JharkhandContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; TRIBES; TRIBAL WOMEN; HEALTH; FORMAL EDUCATION; TRAFFICKING; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; SEXUAL ABUSE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

449. Stri Shakti Gandhi Nagar (S.E.) Post Office - College More Hazaribagh Hazaribagh District - 825301 Jharkhand Tel : 06546-263332 9431140657 Fax : 06546-223143 E_mail : strishaktihzb@rediffmail.com strishakti@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; GIRL CHILD; GIRLS EDUCATION; EDUCATION; AGED; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING; NETWORKING

450. Vimal Seva Sansthan

Station Road Pakur - 816107 Jharkhand Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

451.	Vivekananda Seva Sansthan	Tel	: 09334192141
	At - Basia	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Basai	E_mai	1:-
	Gumla - 835229	Websi	te: -
	Jharkhand	Contac	xt: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

452. **YWCA (Jha) Ranchi** Ideal Lane Fatima Nagar Purulia Road Ranchi - 834001 Jharkhand Tel : 0651-2350255 Fax : -E_mail : binkas_ecka@redifmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

453.	Young Men's Christian Association	Tel : -
	(The Y)	Fax :-
	Sector - 4C, Quarter No. 2117	E_mail : -
	Bokaro Steel City	Website: -
	Bokaro - 827002	Contact: -
	Jharkhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION PROJECTS

KARNATAKA

454.	All India Women's Conference (Kar)	Tel : 08392-26828	36
	Devi Nagar, 1st Cross	0924323552	7
	Club Road	Fax : -	
	Opp. Women & Child Welfare	E_mail : -	
	Department	Website: -	
	Bellary - 0	Contact: President	
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; SELF HELP GROUP; CRECHES; EDUCATION

455.	All India Women's Conference (Kar)	Tel : 080-26349676
	67, 4th Block	Fax :-
	Swagath Theatre Road	E_mail : -
	Jayanagar	Website: www.aiwc.org
	Bengaluru - 560041	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

456.Ambika Mahila SanghaTel: -Chaitanya SSH No. 24Fax: -Rajiv Gandhi NagarE_mail : -Doddabi Drakullu, Post NagasandraWebsite: -Bengaluru - 560073Contact: -KarnatakaKarnataka

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

457.	Anekal Rehabilitation, Education &	Tel : 080-26659577
	Development (READ) Centre	Fax :-
	59, Ground Floor, 2nd Main	E_mail : readcentre@gmail.com
	Sri Maruthi Nagar	Website: www.readcentre.org.in
	J. P. Nagar, 7th Phase	Contact: -
	Bangaluru - 560078	
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; GIRL CHILD; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION; SKILL DEVELOPMENT

458.	Annapurna Association	Tel : 08192-240982
	Chintamani Nagar, Guttur Post	09448135228
	Harihar	Fax :-
	Davanagere District - 501601	E_mail : annapurna1994@yahoo.co.in
	Karnataka	Website: -
		Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; HANDICRAFTS; PRIMARY SCHOOL; HELPLINE FOR WOMEN; DE-ADDICTION HOSPITAL; PATIENT CARE CENTRE; SHORT STAY HOME; DE ADDICTION CENTRE; STREET CHILDREN

459.	Arunodaya Education Association	Tel : -
	Sulthanipura	Fax :-
	Post – Nerlige, Taluka - Davangere	E_mail : -
	Chitradurga - 0	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

460. Association for Social Health in India Karnataka Branch
Abhayashrama, 4th Cross Wilson Garden Bengaluru - 560027
Karnataka
Tel : 080-22220834
Fax : E_mail : abhayasharama@gmail.com
Website: www.abhayashr.org
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SHORT STAY HOMES; EDUCATION; CRECHE

461.	Basava Tatva Education Society	Tel :-
	B. V. B. Vidya Nagar Colony	Fax :-
	College Road	E_mail : -
	Bidar - 585401	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

462.	Bhagyashri Mahila Mandal	Tel	: 08354-221573
	Kacheri Road	Fax	: -
	Gavali Galli	E_ma	il : -
	Jamkhandi	Webs	ite: -
	Bagalkot - 587301	Conta	.ct: -
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FAMILY COUNSELLING

463.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Tel	: 080-25234217
	18th Cross, Vibhuthi Puram	Fax	: -
	Bull Temple Road, Marathahalli Colony	E_mai	1:-
	Bengaluru - 560037	Websi	te: -
	Karnataka	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CHILD WELFARE; DISABLED; RURAL WOMEN AND CHILDREN; TRAINING; WOMEN'S ISSUES 464. **Bharatiya Vikas Trust** Ananthpe Prempalli Shivali Udupi - 576102 Karnataka Tel : 0825-2570262/3 0825-2568403 Fax : 0825-2570262/472 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Managing Trustee

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

465. Chaitanya Institute for Youth and Tel : 0836-84275
Rural Development Fax : Village - Agadi E_mail : Taluk - Hubli Website: Via - Aralikatti Contact: Dharwad - 581207
Karnataka

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

466.	Chywan Ayurvedic Education Society	Tel : 08482-27308
	Shantapur	Fax :-
	Aurad Taluk	E_mail : -
	Bidar	Website: -
	Bengaluru - 0	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

467. **DEEDS**

A. Anand Apartments Vasanthi Complex Kadri Mangalore - 575002 Karnataka Tel : 0824-2217022 0824-4281037 Fax : -E_mail : deeds@rediffmail.com Website: www.deeds.co.in Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; LEGAL AID; DOCUMENTATION; ENTREPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT

468.DhwaniTel: -Institute for Rural DevelopmentFax: -Mulakatle RoadE_mail : -: -T. B. ExtensionWebsite: -NagamangalaContact: -Mandya - 571432Karnataka

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

469. Divya Jyoti Vidya Kendra Vishwa Building
Chikenna Layout
Sondekeppa, Nelamangla
Bangaluru - 562123
Karnataka
Tel : 080-27726066 09448467142
E_mail : IIkrishnamurthy@yahoo.com support@divyajyothividyakendra.org

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; DISABLED; SCHEDULED CASTES; SHELTER

470.	Dr. B. R. Ambedkar Harijans	Tel : -
	Education Society	Fax : -
	Muchandi	E_mail : -
	Belgaum Taluk	Website: -
	Belgaum - 590010	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION; SCEHDULED CASTE WOMEN

471.	Dr. Rudolf Steiners Education &	Tel : 0836-2747353/137
	Welfare Society	0836-2441533
	D. C. Compound	Fax :-
	Near Hind Prachar Sabha	E_mail : -
	Dharwad - 0	Website: www.kbpasteygroups.org
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SHORT STAY HOMES; CRECHE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; LEGAL AID; HELPLINE; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; MENTALLY RETARDED 472.EnedsaTel: -Post Box No. 313Fax: -Industrial SuburbE_mail : -Mysore - 0Website: -KarnatakaContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

473.	Gowrishankar Human Welfare	Tel : 08536-267367
	Association	09740750111
	Akashaya Kunja	Fax :-
	Krishnagiri Colony	E_mail : gourishankar1991@gmail.com
	Post Office - Kushtagi	Website: -
	Koppal District - 584121	Contact: President
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; SHORT STAY HOME; CRECHE; SARVA SHIKSHA ABHIYAN; GIRLS EDUCATION; GIRLS HOSTEL; CHILD LABOUR SCHOOL; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AWARENESS GENERATION

474.	Guild of Women Achievers	Tel : 0821-2403600
	Arsha Vidya Kendra	Fax :-
	Opposite Hindustan Unilever Limited	E_mail : guildachievers@yahoo.com
	Hebbal Industrial Area	Website: www.womenachievers.com
	Mysore - 570016	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SKILL TRAINING; LEGAL AID

475.	Handicrafts Marketing and Service	Tel	: 0821-2424486
	Extension Centre	Fax	:-
	No. 1259-60, Padmalaya Vinoba Road	E_ma	il : -
	Shivarampet	Webs	ite: www.handicrafts.nic.in
	Mysore - 570001	Conta	ct: Assistant Director
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HANDICRAFTS; MARKETING; SELF HELP GROUPS; MARKETING HANDICRAFTS; SELF EMPLOYMENT; INCOME GENERATION 476. Institute of Social Service Family Service Agency Roshni Nilaya Fr. Muller's Road Mangalore - 570002 Karnataka Tel : 0824-2434023 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; ALCOHOLISM; CHILDLINE; HELPLINE FOR CHILDREN; CHILD GUIDANCE CENTRE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

477.	Jagriti Mahila Sangha	Tel	: 08192-220568
	Door No. 1652/A3, Kuvempu Nagar	Fax	: -
	18th Main Road, M. C. C. `B' Block	E_mai	1:-
	(Shankar Leela Kalyan Manlap)	Websi	te: -
	Davangere - 577004	Contac	ct: -
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

e.in
.in

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; MICRO CREDIT; COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S HELPLINE; LEGAL SUPPORT; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; PRISONERS REHABILITATION; CHILD SUPPORT; EDUCATION; ORGANIC AGRICULTURE; MARKETING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

479.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel	: 080-23330335
	73 Miller's Road	Fax	: -
	Benson Town	E_mail	l : -
	Bengaluru - 560046	Websit	te: -
	Karnataka	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; DISABLED RIGHTS

480. Karnataka Co-op Milk Producers' Tel :
Federation Ltd.
Post Box No. 2915, KMF Complex Fax
D. R. College, M. H. Post E_mail :
Marigowda Road Website
Bangaluru - 560029 Contact:
Karnataka

Tel : 080-22536223 080-25536539 Fax : 080-25536105 E_mail : miskmf@yahoo.com Website: www.kmfnandini.coop Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STEP; INCOME GENERATION; DAIRYING; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

481.	Karnataka Lingayat Education Society	Tel : 0831-2404040/555
	College Road	Fax : 0831-2404060
	Belgaum - 590001	E_mail : infodesk@klesociety.org
	Karnataka	Website: www.klesociety.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; HEALTH

482.	Karnataka Sarvodaya Seva Sangh	Tel	: 08472-250169
	11-861, Basava Nagar	Fax	: -
	M. S. K. Mill Road	E_mai	1:-
	Gulbarga - 585103	Websit	te: -
	Karnataka	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

483.	Karnataka State Electronic	Tel : 080-22257201
	Development Corporation (KONICS)	080-22262203
	29/1, Race Course Road	Fax :-
	Bengaluru - 560001	E_mail : keonicsmd@keonics.com
	Karnataka	Website: www.keonics.com
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; TRAINING

484.	Karnataka State Social Welfare Board	Tel	: 080-23368378
	55, 4th Floor, Abhaya Sadana		080-23460064
	Risaldar Street, Seshadripuram	Fax	: -
	Bengaluru - 560020	E_ma	il : rajkalyan@vsnl.net
	Karnataka	Webs	ite: www.cswb.org
		Conta	.ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; MAHILA MANDAL; CRECHES; DISADVANTAGED WOMEN; HEALTH; NUTRITION

485.	Karuna Mahila Samstha	Tel : -
	523/1, II Ramachandra	Fax :-
	Agrahara	E_mail : -
	Mysore - 0	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; CRECHE

486.	Karwar Rural Women & Children	Tel : 08382-282373
	Development Society (KRWCDS)	09480074106
	Makeri, Post Office - Shejwad	Fax :-
	North Kanara District	E_mail : krwcds@sancharnet.in
	Karwar - 581306	krwcds@yahoo.co.in
	Karnataka	Website: www.krwcds.org
		Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COMMUNITY ORGANISATION; BALWADIS; TUITION; VILLAGE HOSTELS; SUMMER CAMPS; WATER; SANITATION; HEALTH CAMPS; IMMUNIZATION; INCOME GENERATION; CREDIT; KITCHEN GARDEN

487.	Kumadwathi Rural Development	Tel :-
	Society	Fax : -
	K. R. Extension	E_mail : -
	Madhugiri	Website: -
	Tumkur - 572132	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; MOBILE DISPENSARY; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

488. Mahila Samakhya

No. 68, Ist Cross 2nd Main, Hal 3rd Stage Near New Thippasandra Main Road Bengaluru - 560075 Karnataka Tel : 080-22122492/3 Fax : -E_mail : samakhya@vsnl.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SUPPORT SERVICES; AIDS AFFECTED WOMEN

 489. National Alliance of Women's Organizations (NAWO), Karnataka No. 47, St. Marks Road Bengaluru - 560001 Karnataka Tel : 080-26630262 Fax : -E_mail : ruth@blr.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

490. Nisha Niketan

No. 788, 34th Cross IV-Block, 9th Main Jaya Nagar Bengaluru - 560011 Karnataka Tel : 09845034675 Fax : -E_mail : navaga55@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; BREAST FEEDING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; COUNSELLING

491.	Odanadi Seva Samstha	Tel : 0821-2402155/3371	
	15/2B, SRS Colony	Fax :-	
	Village - Hootagally	E_mail : odanadi_my@yahoo.co.in	
	Belavadi Post, Hunsur Mysore Road	Website: -	
	Mysore - 571186	Contact: -	
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; TRAFFICKING; SEXUAL EXPLOITATION; AWARENESS GENERATION; REHABILITATION

 492.
 Pastoral Sociology Institute
 Tel
 : 08152-2332891

 P. S. I. Seva Bhawan
 09448734970

 Post Box No. 1
 Fax
 :

 Malur
 E_mail :

 Kolar - 563130
 Website:

 Karnataka
 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; INCOME GENERATION; AIDS/HIV; HEALTH; EDUCATION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

493.ProceedTel: 080-25497428Promotion of Oppressed Communities09880143175Education and Economic DevelopmentFax: -739, 9th Main Road,E_mail : proceed_blr@yahoo.co.inPillanna Garden, 3rd StageWebsite: -Bengaluru - 560045Contact: -KarnatakaContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; MICRO FINANCE; SELF HELP GROUPS; EARLY CHILDOOD DEVELOPMENT; NUTRITION ASSESSMENT; RIGHTS OF THE CHILD; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

494.	Rudrambika Mahila Mandal Family	Tel	: 09242409490
	Counselling Centre	Fax	: -
	L. I. G. 137, K. H. B. Colony	E_mai	il : -
	Bidar - 585401	Websi	te: -
	Karnataka	Conta	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; TAILORING; LETHER BAG MAKING; TYPEWRITING; HEALTH CAMP; EYE CAMP; LEGAL AID CAMP; CHILDREN'S CAMP

495.	Rural Development Society	Tel : 08334-250386
	Mudalgi	Fax :-
	Laxmi Nagar	E_mail : -
	Belgaum - 591312	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

496. **Sabala**

Samatha Building Keerthi Nagar Basavana Bagewadi Road Bijapur District - 586101 Karnataka Tel : 08352-278890 09448118204 Fax : 08352-278890 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; HOME LINEN; JEWELLERY MAKING; COTTON BAGS; BAG MAKING

497.	Sahakar Education & Social Welfare	Tel	: 08338-276306/164
	Society		09900553966
	AIP: Examba (Near Bus Stand)	Fax	: -
	Ta: Chikkodi	E_ma	il : -
	Belgaum District	Websi	ite: -
	Examba - 591244	Conta	ct: Secretary
	Karnataka		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HIGH SCHOOL; SCHOOL FOR MENTALLY CHALLENGED; TAILORING; COMPUTER CENTRE; HEALTH CENTRE; READYMADE GARMENTS UNIT; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; COUNSELLING

498.SahyogTel: 08482-236147House No. 65, Nooh Quadri Cottage09845980912Hyder Colony, Opp. KPTCL Chidri RoadE_mail : sahayog_bdr@yahoo.comBidar - 585403Website: -KarnatakaContact: Secretary/ Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HEALTH; CHILD RIGHTS; HANDICRAFT; EDUCATION WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION

499. Sampark

No. 80, Stree Nilayam 1st Block, 2nd Main Koramangala Bengaluru - 560034 Karnataka Tel : 080-25530196 Fax : -E_mail : sampark@sampark.org Website: www.sampark.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT; SKILL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING

500.	Sangmeswara Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	Sangmeswara Nagar	Fax :-
	Gulbarga - 585103	E_mail : -
	Karnataka	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN; MAHILA MANDALI

501.	Saraswathi Mahila Mandal (R) Bhalki	Tel : 08484261659
	Vijay Mahanteshwar Nagar	09448716442 (M)
	Near Amar Theatre	Fax :-
	Gunj Bhalki	E_mail : saraswathimm@yahoo.com
	Bidar District - 585328	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; SOCIAL WELFARE; CRECHE; CHILD LABOUR; BRIDGE SCHOOL; INCOME GENERATION; TAILORING; AWARD; STATE AWARD; EDUCATION WOMEN; GIRLS EDUCATION

502. Search 219/26, 6th Main 4th Block Jayanagar Bengaluru - 560011 Karnataka Tel : 080-26545956/57 26344226/26635361 Fax : 080-26635361 E_mail : search.net@vsnl.com search1@bgl.vsnl.net.in Website: www.developmentschool.in Contact: Excecutive Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO FINANCE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; GOVERNANCE; AIDS; COMPUTER TRAINING; RESEARCH; TRAINING; PUBLICATION

503.	Seva Sangama	Tel : 080-23324648
	No. 1163, Dr. Raj Kumar Road	09341255911
	Prakash Nagar	Website: -
	Bengaluru - 21	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; REHABILITATION

504.	Shantha Shrunga Seva Sadan Trust	Tel : -
	Cottonpet	Fax :-
	Kolar - 563101	E_mail : -
	Karnataka	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

505.	Shri Netra Mahila Mandali	Tel : -
	Door No. 817/6	Fax :-
	A Laxmi Venkateswara Nilaya	E_mail : -
	Vijay Nagar Extension, Hadadi Road	Website: -
	Davangere - 577005	Contact: -
	Karnataka	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; CRECHE

506.	Shri Shakti Mahila Mandali	Tel : 08192-240003
	Sri Shakti Association	08192-240004
	Guttur Colony	Fax :-
	Harihara	E_mail : srishakthi@indiatimes.com
	Davangere	shakthi1992@yahoo.co.in
	Chitradurga - 577602	Website: www.srishakthi.org
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN'S GROUP; SWADHAR; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; ENTERPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; GARMENT MANUFACTURING

507.	Shri Shivalingeshwara Education	Tel : -
	Society	Fax :-
	Yakkundi Soundathi	E_mail : -
	Belgaum - 0	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

508. Shubadha

Suralpady Post - Kinnikambla Taluka - Mangalore Karnataka Tel : 732292 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; EMPOWERMENT OF TRIBAL WOMEN; EDUCATION; COMMUNITY WOMEN; MOBILIZATION

509.Singamma Sreenivasan Foundation
''Tharanga''
10th CrossTel
: 080-23612492
Fax
E_mail : ssfb@giasbg01.vsnl.net.in
Website: www.ssfindia.org
Contact: Director
Bangaluru - 560080
Karnataka

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN; MARGINALISED WOMEN; CAPACITY BUILDING; RURAL WOMEN; GENDER; PANCHAYATI RAJ; GOVERNANCE; HUMAN RIGHTS

510.	St. Philomena's Mahila Samaj	Tel : -
	Lakshmipuram Extension	Fax : -
	Hassan - 573201	E_mail : -
	Karnataka	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

511. Streelekha

No. 33/1-9, Thyagaraj Layout Jaibarath Nagar M. S. Nagar Post Bengaluru - 560033 Karnataka Tel : 080-25492783 Fax : 080-25492782 E_mail : streelekha@vsnl.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WEFARE; DOWRY; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; WIFE BEATING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

512.	Suvarna Karnataka Integrated Rural	Tel : 0816-3290545
	Development Society	0816-2292746
	3, Savanth Complex, Devanur Road	Fax : 0816-2274952
	Vijayanagar Tumkur	E_mail : skirdsorg@rediffmail.com
	Pin - 572102	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; DISABLED; MENTALLY RETARDED; SPECIAL RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL FOR MENTALLY RETARDED CHILDREN

513.Swathi Mahila SamajTel: -Manjula NilayaFax: -Madepur RoadE_mail : -Suntikoppa Post, Somvarpet (T)Website: -Kodugu - 560032Contact: -KarnatakaKarnataka

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

Tirumala Education and Social Welfare	Tel : 08352-223575
Society	Fax :-
Building of Shri Gumunath L. Bidar	E_mail : -
Bidar Complex	Website: -
S S Front Road	Contact: -
Bijapur - 586101	
Karnataka	
	Society Building of Shri Gumunath L. Bidar Bidar Complex S S Front Road Bijapur - 586101

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; SWADHAR

515.	Vasantha Nagar Women Welfare	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	Vasantha Nagar	E_mail : -
	Bengaluru - 560001	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HANDICRAFT; INCOME GENERATION

516.Vidyaranya Education and
Development SocietyTel<th: 080-28472254
09343207349MandurFax: -Via – Virgonagar, Bangalore East
Bangaluru - 560049E_mail : vedsmandur@yahoo.co.in
Website: -
Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; MICRO FINANCE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COMMUNITY ORGANISATION; REHABILITATION WOMEN; REHABILITATION DISABLED; DISABLED PERSONS; SCHOOLS FOR DISABLED

517. Vimochana

No. 33/1-9, Thyagaraj Layout Jai Bharat Nagar, Maruthi Seva Nagar Bangaluru - 560033 Karnataka Tel : 080-25492781/83 Fax : -E_mail : awhrci@vsnl.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MARITAL VIOLENCE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; WOMEN'S NETWORKING

518.	Vinuthana Women's Education Society	Tel : 08134-255064
	Channappa Garden	9448702304
	Opp. Ganesha Theatre	Fax :-
	Tiptur, B. H. Road	E_mail : vwes@rediffmail.com
	Tumkur - 572201	Website: -
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; HEALTH

519. Visthar

Doodagubbi - Post Bengaluru - 562149 Karnataka Tel : 080-28465294/95 09741135933 Fax : 080-28465294 E_mail : nazar.ps@gmail.com mail@visthar.org Website: www.visthar.org Contact: Advocacy Coordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DESTITUTE CHILD; CHILD PROTECTION; CHILDREN IN NEED; CHILDREN AT RISK; GENDER TRAINING; BONDED LABOUR

520.	Women's Institute for New Awakening	Tel :-
	(WINA)	Fax :-
	John's Hill, Nandigudda Road, Attavar	E_mail : winaindia@yahoo.com
	Mangalore - 575001	Website: www.winaindia.com
	Karnataka	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S NETWORKING; WOMEN'S GROUPS; AWARENESS GENERATION

 521.
 Women's Welfare Society
 Tel
 : 0831-2436351

 146, Ashirwad Building
 0831-2403261

 Sec 2, Shivabasav Nagar
 Fax
 : 0831-2472489

 Belgaum Taluk
 E_mail : wwsbelgaum@yahoo.co.in

 Pin - 590010
 Website:

 Karnataka
 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN PRISONERS; WOMEN HELPLINE; FIT INSTITUTION; AWARENESS GENERATION

KERALA

522.	AWH Day Care Centre for the Aged	Tel : 0495-2322059
	Chakkumkadavu	09895646355
	Post Office - Kallai	E_mail : awhclt@sancharnet.in
	Calicut - 6736003	Website: www.awhonline.org
	Kerala	Contact: Medical Officer

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; NUTRITION; COUNSELLING

523. Abhaya

Athani Vanchiyoor Thiruvananthapuram - 695035 Kerala Tel : 0471-2462620 Fax : 0471-2282654 E_mail : abhaya.2007@rediffmail.com abhayagramam@rediffmail.com Website: www.abhaya.org Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HOMES FOR MENTALLY ILL; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; HOMES FOR GIRL CHILD; DE-ADDICTION CENTRES; LEGAL AID FOR WOMEN; FREE FOOD; STREET CHILDREN REHABILITATION; WOMEN HELPLINE; SHORT STAY HOMES 524. Abhaya Charitable Society Polayathadu Kollam - 0 Kerala Tel : 0474-274779 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AIDS PREVENTION; AWARENESS GENERATION

525. Adona Mahila Samajam
Post Office - AnakkaraTel : 04868-282213
04868-282208Idukki - 685512
KeralaFax : -
E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; WOMEN'S VOCATIONAL TRAINING; GENDER EQUALITY; POOR RURAL WOMEN; AWARENESS GENERATION; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; HOLISTIC DEVELOPMENT; RURAL POOR; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

526.	Aikya Mahila Samajam (AMS)	Tel : 0476-2847727
	Mynagappally	2847808/28474611
	Kollam - 690519	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; SKILL TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; ENVIRONMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC)

527.	All Kerala Youth Centre	Tel	: 0474-2482008
	Eliyodu-Edakkadom	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Ezhukone	E_mail	l:-
	Kollam - 691505	Websit	e: -
	Kerala	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION PROJECTS

 528. Ambalavayal Mahila Samajam
 Tel : 04936-2260247

 Post Office - Ambalavayal
 2261937/26601112

 Wayanad - 673593
 Fax :

 Kerala
 E_mail :

 Website: Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CHILD WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TAILORING; INCOME GENERATION; SELF EMPLOYMENT; TRIBAL GIRLS; CHILD LINE; CHILD BEGGAR; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

529.	Apex Voluntary Agency for Rural	Tel	: 0488-2847964	
	Development (AVARD)		0488-2842964	
	Chalakudi	Fax	: -	
	AVARD Bhavan	E_mai	E_mail : - Website: -	
	Thrissur - 680307	Websi		
	Kerala	Conta	ct: -	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; RURAL WOMEN

530. Archana Women's Centre Post Office - Athirampuzha Nalpathimala, Kottayam Kerala Tel : 0481-2590541 Fax : -E_mail : chass@md4.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; TRAINING; BAMBOO TECHNOLOGY; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; INCOME GENERATION

531.	Association for Social Development	Tel	: 623299
	Suhruth Sadan	Fax	: -
	Chunangamyely	E_mail	l:-
	Alura - 0	Websit	e: -
	Kerala	Contac	t: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; SKILL TRAINING; REHABILITATION

532. Association for Social Health in India Ashik-Shanthiniketan
T.C 38/2129, Rotary Building
P. O.: Poojapura
Thiruvananthapuram - 695012
Kerala
Tel : 0471-2353249/825
0471-2356146
Fax : E_mail : ashikerala-2007@yahoo.com
Website: Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; DAY CARE CENTRE

533.Bappuji SamajamTel: -Pananinnavila Veedu ChowaraFax: -Post Office - ChowaraE_mail : -Athiyannor BlockWebsite: -Thiruvanathapuram - 0Contact: -KeralaKerala

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN

534.Bharat Sevak SamajTel: 0471-24334301Sadbhavana BhavanFax: 0471-23431664Brahmin's ColonyE_mail : info@bss.inKovdiarWebsite: www.bss.inThiruvananthapuram - 695003Contact: -KeralaKerala

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STEP; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SUPPORT TO TRAINING AND EMPLOYMENT PROGRAMME

535.	Carmel Jyothi	Tel	: -
	Post Office - Machiplaru	Fax	:-
	Adimaly	E_mail	:-
	Idukki - 685561	Websit	e: -
	Kerala	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; HANDICAPPED; DISABLED CHILDREN; MENTALLY RETARDED 536. Charitable Action for Rural Development Centre Mukkampalamoodu Naruvamoddu Thiruvanathapuram - 695020 Kerala Tel : 0471-3257651 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; CAPACITY BUILDING; RURAL WOMEN; WEAVING CENTRES; INCOME GENERATION; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

537.	Desasevini Vanitha Samajam	Tel : 0471-2267984
	Puthalam	9847570985
	Post Office - Kottukal	Fax :-
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695501	E_mail : info@dsvsputhalam.org
	Kerala	Website: www.dsvspputhalam.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; ANGANWADI CENTRES

538.	Devaki Warrier Memorial Women's	Tel	: 0471-2441794
	Studies and Empowerment Centre		09447586780
	Cerra 37, Chalakkuzhy Road	Fax	:-
	Post Office - Pattom	E_ma	il : -
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695004	Webs	ite: -
	Kerala	Conta	ct: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIBRARY; READING ROOM; RESEARCH; FREE ACCOMODATION AND FOOD FOR POOR CANCER PATIENTS

539.	Fishermen Community Development	Tel : -
	Programme (FCDP)	Fax : -
	Canal Road	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Pallithatam	Website: -
	Kollam - 0	Contact: -
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; HEALTH; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; AWARENESS GENERATION; FISHER WOMEN

540. Gems Foundation

Pavmeth Gems House 25 A, Pandit Colony Kawdiar Thiruvananthapuram - 695003 Kerala Tel : 0471-2310892 0471-2723171 Fax : 0471-2134237 E_mail : gemsfoundation@gmail.com Website: www.gemsfoundation.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; SLUM DWELLERS; REHABILITATION; RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL FOR GIRLS; HOME FOR GIRLS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FREE BOYS HOME

541.	Infact (Information for Action)	Tel : 04822-211997
	Post Office - Kizhathadiyoor	Fax :-
	Pala, Opposite Fire Station	E_mail : ktm_infact@sancharnet.in
	Kottayam - 686574	Website: www.infact_pala.org
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION; LIVELIHOOD; FOOD SECURITY; NATIONAL RESOURCES MANAGEMENT

542.	International Centre for Study &	Tel	: 0474-2470407/075
	Development	Fax	: 0474-2470407
	Shangrilla Hills	E_ma	ail : -
	Valakom	Webs	site: -
	Kollam - 691532	Conta	act: -
	Kerala		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN

543.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel : 0471-2450443
	Post Box No. 1847	0471-2450541
	Thiruvanathapuram - 695008	Fax :-
	Kerala	E_mail : rvi@md3.vsnl.net.in
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; HEALTH; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; LEGISLATION FOR WOMEN; AMENDMENTS TO DIVORCE LAW

544.K. Velayudhan Memorial Trust
Post Box No. 30
Cherthala
Alappuzha - 688524
KeralaTel<th: 0478-2822478
0478-2822478Fax: 0478-2822478
E_mail : kvmtrust@dataone.in
info@kvmtrust.in
Website: www.kvmtrust.in
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; DRUG ABUSE PREVENTION; SCHOOL FOR MENTALLY RETARDED

545.	Kairali Mahila Samajan	Tel	: 0471-2242610
	Chemmannuvila	Fax	: -
	Panachamoodu	E_mail	l:-
	Pin - 695505	Websit	e: -
	Kerala	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; AWARENESS GENERATION

546.	Karunya Charitable Society	Tel	: 0471-2533176
	Marlvanios College Main Gate		0471-2542337
	Thiruvanthapuram - 695015	Fax	: -
	Kerala	E_mail	l : -
		Websit	te: -
		Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; MARRIAGE ASSISTANCE; COUNSELLING; FREE LEGAL AID

547.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial	Tel : 0487-2449648
	Trust	9495248029
	Kasthurbagram, Post Office - Nedupuzha	Fax :-
	Village - Kanimangalam	E_mail : -
	Thrissur District	Website: www.kgnmtmedupuzhatrichur.com
	Thrissur - 680015	Contact: Prathinidhi
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD CARE; FAMILY COUSELLING; SERVICE PROVIDER UNDER DOMESTIC VIOLENCE ACT 2005; EDUCATION FOR GIRLS; SELF HELP GROUPS; ENTREPRENEURSHIP TRAINING 548.Kerala Association for Social and
Women WelfareTel: 0474-2792320
0474-2795740Mupparayil Building
Vellayittambalam
KollamFax: 0474-2790110
E_mail : kaswad1@nisd.gov.in
Website: -
Contact: -
Kerala

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION WOMEN; HEALTH; REHABILITATION; DISABILITY

549.	Kerala State Poultry Development	Tel : 0471-2478585
	Corporation Ltd. (Project II)	0471-2468585
	JESOVIL	Fax : 0471-2468585
	Marappalam	E_mail : kspdc@mds.vsnl.in
	Pattom	Website: -
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695024	Contact: -
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STEP; INCOME GENERATION

550.	Kerala Vocational Training Centre	Tel : 09249423133
	Opp. Koyily Hospital Pallikunnu	Fax :-
	Post Office - Kannur	E_mail : -
	Pallikunnu - 670004	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TRAINING; SAREE DESIGNING; GLASS ETCHING

551.	Kerala Working Women's Association	Tel	: 0471-2318273
	Near Contonment House		09447586780
	Vikas Bhawan	Fax	: -
	Thiruvananthpuram - 695033	E_ma	il : -
	Kerala	Websi	ite: -
		Conta	ct: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; CRECHE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; SHORT STAY HOME; SERVICE PROVIDER FOR DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

552.	Kizhakkumkara Mahila Samajam	Tel : 0471-2595534
	Post Office - Kulathoor	0471-2594538
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695583	Fax :-
	Kerala	E_mail : kimst@md5.vsnl.net.in
		Website: -
		Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRECHE; INCOME GENERATION; COMPUTER TRAINING; GARMENT MAKING; BEAUTICIAN; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; DISABLED CHILD; HANDICAPPED CHILDREN; NUTRITION; MALNUTRITION; OLD AGE HOME

553.	Kodumon Gram Vikas Samiti	Tel : -
	Kodumon	Fax :-
	T. B. Road Junction	E_mail : -
	Pathanamthitta - 0	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

554.Kottoor Social Welfare Society
Via - Naduvannur
KSWS Bhavan
Kozhikode - 673614
KeralaTel
Fax
E_mail : swskottoor@yahoo.co.in
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; HAND EMBROIDERY; SAREE PAINTING; CRAFT MAKING; TRAINING

555.	Legal Industrial Socio-Educational	Tel : 0485-2825136
	Society of India	Fax :-
	Opposite Vimalagiri Public School	E_mail : lissindia@vsnl.net
	Pavamani Road, Kochuparanbil Building	Website: -
	Kathamangalom	Contact: -
	Kochi - 686601	
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; COUNSELLING CENTRE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

556. Loyola Extension Services Loyola College of Social Science Sreekariym Thiruvananthapuram - 695017 Kerala
556. Loyola Extension Services 10471-2591018 0471-2592059
Fax : -E_mail : icsstvm@asianetindia.com Website: www.loyolacollegekerala.edu.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION WOMEN

557. Madhavi Mandiram Lok Seva Trust, Dr. GR Road Ooruttukala, Neyyatinkara Thiruvananthapuram - 695321 Kerala Tel : 0472-222310 Fax : -E_mail : sismyth@mdn.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; CRECHE; HANDICRAFTS; KHADI SAREE PRODUCTION; CHILD HEALTH

558.	Mahila Samakhya Society, Kerala	Tel : 0471-2325616/28
	T.C. 15/2037, Women's College Lane	0471-2328664
	Vazhuthacaud	Fax :-
	Thycaud P.O.	E_mail : keralasamakhya@gmail.com
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695014	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; CHILD SEXUAL ABUSE; TRAFFICKING PREVENTION; RESEARCH

559.	Mar Athanasius Charitable Society and	Tel : -
	Educational Complex	Fax :-
	Simhasana Church	E_mail : -
	Thuruthissery	Website: -
	Mekkad	Contact: -
	Ernakulam - 0	
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; CRECHE

560. Mitraniketan

Post Office - Mitraniketan Velland Thiruvananthapuram - 695543 Kerala Tel : 0472-2882045/2680 Fax : 0472-2882045 E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL POOR; SCHEDULED CASTES; SCHEDULED TRIBES; EDUCATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; RESEARCH; CRECHE; MID DAY MEAL; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

561. Mujahid Education Trust 17/194-A, M. Square Complex Pavamani Road, Post Box No.60 Calicut, Kozhikode Malappuram - 673001 Kerala
561. Tel : 0495-2720601 Fax : -E_mail : -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; WOMEN EDUCATION; DRUG TREATMENT; CRECHE

562.	Mundakapadam Mandiram Hospital	Tel : 0481-2578793/8393
	Post Office - Manganam	0481-2578323
	Kottayam - 0	Website: www.mandiramhopital.org
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; COMMUNITY HEALTH; FREE MEALS; SCHOOL OF NURSING; FREE MEDICAL TREATMENT; DESTITUTE HOME

563.	National Womens' Welfare Centre	Tel	: 0471-2255209/02
	Vanitha Bhavan Building	Fax	: -
	Aryancode, Ottasekharamangalam	E_mai	1:-
	Pin - 695125	Websit	te: -
	Kerala	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; RESEARCH; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC); ADOLESCENTS HEALTH & NUTRITION; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE

564.	Navaranjini Mahila Samajam	Tel : -
	Palaikkonam	Fax :-
	Post Office - Arayanadu	E_mail : -
	Thiruvanathapuram - 695542	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RURAL INSURANCE; HEALTH

Nazareth Ashram	Tel	: 0473-2656416
Post Office - Othera, Thiruvalla	Fax	: -
Pathanamthitta	E_mail	l : -
Alapuzha - 689546	Websit	te: -
Kerala	Contac	:t: -
	Post Office - Othera, Thiruvalla Pathanamthitta Alapuzha - 689546	Post Office - Othera, ThiruvallaFaxPathanamthittaE_mailAlapuzha - 689546Website

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

566.	P. Sarojini Amma Smarak Mahila	Tel : -
	Samajam	Fax :-
	Kovilakam Road	E_mail : -
	Manjery	Website: -
	Malapuram - 0	Contact: -
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CRECHE

567.	Parathottam Karshaka Vikasana	Tel : 04935-256217
	Samithi	09744395443
	Post Office - Varayal	Fax : 04935-256217
	Mananttamty	E_mail : pkvsamithi@yahoo.com
	Wayanad - 0	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE ACT; CRECHE; AWARENESS GENERATION

568. **Pavana Service Society** Chalakudi Post Thrissur - 0 Kerala Tel : 0480-2825358 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

569.	Peermade Development Society	Tel : 04869-232197/725
	Post Box No. 11	Fax : 04869-232096/233875
	Peermade	E_mail : pedess@sacharnet.in
	Idukki - 685531	Website: www.pdspeermade.com
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; SKILL TRAINING; WOOL KNITTING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; SMALL ENTERPRISES

570.	People Council for Social Justice	Tel	: 0484-2352629
	Appu Soudham, Valanjambalam		0484-2358107
	Raviouram Road	Fax	: -
	Ernakulam - 682016	E_mai	1:-
	Kerala	Websi	te: -
		Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; FAMILY OF ALCOHOLICS; CRECHE

571.	Perumkadavila Harijan Mahila	Tel : 5572775
	Samajam	Fax :-
	Post Office - Perumkadavila	E_mail : -
	Neyyattinkara	Website: -
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695124	Contact: President
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SC WOMEN; METAL WORK; LOANS; BELOW POVERTY LINE; WIDOWS; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRE SCHOOL EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; INCOME GENERATION; SUPPORT SERVICES WOMEN; WOMEN NUTRITION; MALNUTRITION 572.Ponnani Taluk Charitable Society
AzhikkalTel<th: 0494-2629472
09946212891Post Office - Ponnani Nagaram
Malappuram - 679583
KeralaFax: -E_mail : ptcs/pni@gmail.com
Website: -
Contact: SecretaryEcretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; TRAINING; SHELTER; WOMEN AND CHILDREN

573.	Priyadarshini Vanitha Samajam	Tel	: 0477-3259952
	Post Office - Pathinapally		09388668363
	Alleppay - 688521	Fax	: -
	Kerala	E_mai	1:-
		Websi	te: -
		Contac	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT

574.	Punalur Social Service Society	Tel : 0475-2222191
	Post Box No 50	0475-3090349
	Punalur	Fax : 0475-2225369
	Kollam - 691305	E_mail : plrsociety@sancharnet.in
	Kerala	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; SHELTER; MICRO FINANCE; SELF EMPLOYMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

575.	Rajagiri College of Social Services	Tel : 0484-2555564
	Rajagiri	Fax : 0484-2532862
	Post Office - Kalamassery	E_mail : admin@rajagiri.edu
	Cochin - 683104	Website: www.rajagiri.edu
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN

576. **Rural Agency for Social & Technological Advancement** Post Office - Kambalakkad Wayanad - 673121 Kerala Tel : 04936-286725 04936-202094 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION; INDIGENOUS COMMUNITIES

577. **Rural Women's Development Society** Christal Mandiram Rajnivas, Chakkavila Karumanoor, Parasala Thiruvananthapuram - 695502 Kerala Tel : 0471-2201446 Fax : -E_mail : development@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN; EDUCATION; AIDS AWARENESS; COMMUNITY HEALTH; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

578.	Sakhi Resource Centre for Women	Tel : 0471-2462251
	T. C. 27/1872	0471-2574939
	Convent Road	Fax :-
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695035	E_mail : sakhi@md2.vsnl.net.in
	Kerala	Website: www.sakhikerala.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MOBILISING WOMEN; TRAINING WOMEN; LEADERSHIP TRAINING; NETWORKING; LIBRARY; DOCUMENTATION; VOILENCE INTERVENTION PROGRAMME

579.	Sanathana Mahila Samajam	Tel : -
	Muttakkadu	Fax :-
	Post Office - Perumpazhuthoor	E_mail : -
	Thiruvanathapuram - 695126	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN 580. Sevana

TC/12/1682 MLA Quarters, University Road Post Office - Kunnukuzhy Thiruvanathapuram - 695037 Kerala Tel : 0471-3036830 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; OUT REACH SERVICES

581.	Shanti Gram Welfare Centre	Tel : -
	Post Box No. 34, Idukki	Fax :-
	Muvattupuzha - 0	E_mail : -
	Kerala	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN

582.	Sneha Bhawan	Tel : -
	Home of Physically & Mentally	Fax :-
	Challenged	E_mail : -
	Gandhi Nagar	Website: www.snehabhavanktm.org
	Kottayam - 686008	Contact: -
	Kerala	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS

583.	Social Action Group for Science	Tel	: 0497-2871344
	Technology & Humanity in Rural Area	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Ezhoma	E_mai	1:-
	Kannur - 0	Websi	te: -
	Kerala	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN

584. **Social Service League** Mercy College Palakkad - 0 Kerala Tel : 0491-2539149 0491-2527537 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CRECHE; DAY CARE CENTRE; ORPHANAGE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF EMPLOYMENT

585.	Society for Rural Improvement	Tel : 04923-263056
	Sri Murthy Nagar	264895/263060
	Post Box No. 2	Fax :-
	Post Office - Kollengodi	E_mail : sriproject@sancharnet.in
	Palakkad District - 678506	Website: www.sriproject.org
	Kerala	Contact: Executive Officer

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; RURAL WOMEN; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; TRAFFICKING PREVENTION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

586.	Solidarity Among Women	Tel : -
	T. C. 26/538, Asramom	Fax : -
	Behind Central Stadium	E_mail : -
	Thiruvananthapuram - 695001	Website: -
	Kerala	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESEARCH INSTITUTE; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; EMPLOYMENT; HIGHER EDUCATION WOMEN

587. Solidarity Movement of India Central Committee
Post Office: Idukki-Kanjkzhy Idukki - 685606
Kerala
Tel : 0486-239325/256 0486-239325
Fax : 0486-239325
E_mail : solidarindia@yahoo.com
Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; COMPUTER TRAINING

588.Soya Mahila SamajamTel : -Post Office - ManariFax : -ThiruvanoorE_mail : -Malapuram - 0Website: -KeralaContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

589.	Sree Narayana Sevika Samajam	Tel : 0484-2625258
	Shri Narayanagiri	0484-2627040
	Thottumukham	Fax :-
	Alwaye - 5	E_mail : snsevika@vsnl.net
	Kerala	Website:
		www.sreenarayanasevikasamajam.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; BAKERY; INCOME GENERATION; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; HEALTH CENTRE

590.	Sreeniketan	Tel : 0474-2593412
	Centre for Social Development	0474-2594267/3093
	Post Office - Chathannoor	Fax :-
	Quilon - 691572	E_mail : scsdd1@nisd.gov.in
	Kerala	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; AWARENESS GENERATION CAMPS; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; DRUG ABUSE PREVENTION

591.	Stree Niketan Vanitha Federation	Tel	: 0471-2304695
	Karunalayam	Fax	: -
	G. H. Road	E_mai	1:-
	Thiruvanathapuram - 695037	Websi	te: www.snvf.org
	Kerala	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CREDIT AND SAVINGS; EDUCATION WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SCHOLARSHIP

592.Subha Mahila Samajam
Tholichal, Post Office - Elluvila
Thiruvananthapuram - 695504
KeralaTel: 0471-2252398
Fax
E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC)

593.Thalassery Social Service Society
Sandesh BhawanTel: 09495654545Post Box No. 70Fax: -Post Box No. 70E_mail : -Thalassery
Kannur - 0
KeralaWebsite: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INSURANCE SCHEME; SCHOLARSHIP

 594.
 The Muslim Education Society Head Quarters
 Tel
 : 0495-2369321

 Bank Road
 0495-2766577/1189

 Calicut - 673001
 E_mail : meskde@bsnl.in

 Kerala
 Website: www.meskerala.com

 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; MUSLIM WOMEN EDUCATION

595.	Vimala Community Extension Centre	Tel : 0487-2332080
	Vimala College	Fax : 0487-2332080
	Thrissur - 9	E_mail : mail@vimalacollege.edu.in
	Kerala	Website: www.vimalacollege.edu.in
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TECHNICAL EDUCATION; FABRIC PAINTING; GLASS PAINTING; CERAMIC WORK; VEGETABLE CARVING 596. Vimala Welfare Centre 41/2797, Kacheripady Chittoor Road Cochin - 682018 Kerala Tel : 0484-2395649 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT

597. Welfare Services Ernakulam Ponnurunni, Vyttila Post Office - Kochi Ernakulam - 682019 Kerala Tel : 0484-2344243 0484-2347829 Fax : 0484-2347829 E_mail : wse@vsnl.com Website: welfareservices.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FUND FOR WOMEN

LAKSHADWEEP

598.	Rajiv Memorial Arts and Sports	Tel	: 04897-274756
	Recreation Club		09495335296
	Post Office - Kadmat Island	Fax	: -
	Pin - 682556	E_mai	1:-
	Lakshadweep	Websi	te: -
	-	Contac	ct: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; UPLIFTMENT OF WOMEN; NUTRITION; AWARENESS PROGRAMMES; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CRECHE; CHILDREN OF WORKING MOTHERS

MADHYA PRADESH

599.	Anti Dowry Front Vidarbha	Tel : -
	9, Ramtelke Bungalow	Fax : -
	Tilak Nagar	E_mail : -
	Nagpur - 440016	Website: -
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ANTI DOWRY; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WOMEN IN DISASTER; ADVOCACY

600.	Barli Development Institute for	Tel : 0731-2554066
	Rural Women	09425312869
	180, Bhamori	Fax :-
	New Dewas Road	E_mail : bvirw@sancharnet.in
	Indore - 452010	Website: www.barli.org
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; HEALTH AND HYGIENE; RURAL WOMEN; TRAINING HEALTH FUNCTIONARIES; TRAINING RURAL WOMEN; TRIBAL WOMEN; SCHOOL DROPOUTS; AIDS; LEGAL LITERACY; LAWS FOR WOMEN; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

601.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Tel : 0731-2482974
	173, Silver Oak's Colony	Fax : 0731-2482974
	Maa Annapurna Marg	E_mail : bgmsindore@mantraonline.com
	Indore - 452009	Website: -
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: Executive Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; RURAL GIRLS; CRECHE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT

602.	Initiatives Women in Development	Tel : 0755-2427296
	G3	Fax : -
	509, Gulmohar Colony	E_mail : iwidbhopal@airtelbroadband.in
	Bhopal - 426039	Website: www.iwdindia.org
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; TRAINING

603. Institute for Development of Youth, Women and Child Thawri, Chourai Road Amarwara Chhindwara - 480221 Madhya Pradesh Tel : 07167-287255 09425146956 Fax : -E_mail : sadiqseema@hotmail.com Website: -Contact: Executive Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; LEGAL AID; TRAINING; MOBILISATION; LEADERSHIP PANCHAYATI RAJ: MASS TRAINING; ADVOCACY: ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION: ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH **RIGHTS: INFORMATION EDUCATION** COMMUNICATION (IEC)

604. Kalyani Hostel Campus Mahila Chetna Manch Shivaji Nagar Bhopal - 462016 Madhya Pradesh Tel : 0755-2464803 Fax : 0755-2558398 E_mail : mcmngo@sancharnet.in Website: www.mcmngo.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; TRAINING; WOMEN'S GROUPS; PANCHAYAT WOMEN; EDUCATION; HEALTH

605.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial	Tel : 0731-2874553
	Trust	Fax : 0731-2874552
	Post Office - Kasturbagram	E_mail : kasturbatrust@indiatimes.com
	Indore - 452020	Website: www.kvkindore.org
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; RURAL WOMEN; NUTRITION; SOCIAL DEFENCE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; COUNSELLING; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

606.Lok Biradari TrustTel: 0731-254394114/2, Lok Shakti Bhawan2434934/ 2432977SnehlataganjFax: -Indore - 452002E_mail : lokbiradari@rediffmail.comMadhya PradeshWebsite: -Contact:Chairperson

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; MICRO FINANCE; NUTRITION; RURAL RECONSTRUCTION; HEALTH; EDUCATION; RESEARCH; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; TRIBALS; MICRO ENTERPRISES 607. **Sahyog** 179/4, Professor Colony Bhopal - 462002

Bhopal - 462002 Madhya Pradesh Tel : 0755-2660160 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; GENDER EQUALITY; HEALTH; RURAL WOMEN EDUCATION

608. Sambhav

Gargi House 93-A, Balwant Nagar Gwalior - 474002 Madhya Pradesh Tel : 0751-2341995 Fax : 0751-4011379 E_mail : sambhavngo@gmail.com Website: www.sambhavindia.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO FINANACE; RURAL WOMEN; EDUCATION; CAPACITY BUILDING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

609.Sewa Chhattarpur
Deri Road, Near Jyoti SchoolTel<th: 07682-244117
07682-247879Chattarpur - 471001
Madhya PradeshFax: -E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: -Website: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AGARBATTI MAKING; STITCHING; INCOME GENERATION; ECONOMIC ACTIVITIES

610.	Sewa, Indore	Tel : 0731-2483150
	Self Employed Women's Association	0731-2796288
	96 - B, Vaishali Nagar	Fax :-
	Annapurna Road	E_mail : mssn@sancharnet.in
	Indore - 452009	Website: -
	Madhya Pradesh	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; BIDI WORKERS; ECONOMIC ACTIVITIES

611.Swami Vivekanand Shiksha Samiti
(SVSS)Tel<th: 09425373168
09425373169M - 20/3-A, Saket Nagar
Bhopal - 462024
Madhya PradeshE_mail : svssngo@hotmail.com
svssngo@rediffmail.com

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; HIV/AIDS; HANDICRAFTS; ARTISANS; CAPACITY BUILDING; AGRICULTURE; PANCHAYATI RAJ

MAHARASHTRA

612. Aalochana Centre for Doc. & Res. on Women Sunlit Apartments, Ist Floor Prabhat Nagar Lane, Opp. FTIT Off. Law College Road Pune - 411004 Maharashtra Tel : 020-25444122 Fax : -E_mail : alochana@vsnl.com Website: -Contact: Programme Co-Ordinator

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN EMPOWERMENT; PANCHAYATI RAJ TRAINING; TRAINING WOMEN; WOMEN TRAINERS; DOCUMENTATION; LIBRARY

613.	Akhil Hind Mahila Parishad	Tel : 022-26169922
	Mahatma Gandhi Road	022-55864005
	Kumkum Hall, Vile Parle	Website: -
	Mumbai - 400057	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF EMPLOYMENT; CRECHE; SPASTIC CHILDREN; WOMEN'S GROUPS; SHORT STAY HOMES

Tel

614. Akshara

501, Neelambari Road No. 86, Off. Gokhale Road Dadar West Mumbai - 400028 Maharashtra 022-24316082 Fax : -E_mail : aksharacentre@vsnl.com Website: www.akasharacentre.org Contact: Co-Director

: 022-24309676

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; UNDERPRIVILEGED; DOCUMENTACTION; GENDER TRAINING; WORKSHOPS WOMEN; TRAINING MATERIAL; EDUCATIONAL MATERIAL; COMMUNICATION MATERIAL; SKILL TRAINING

615.	All India Progressive Women's	Tel : 0712-2424047
	Organisation	09823242935
	149, Sathe Marg	Fax :-
	Dhantoli	E_mail : kmpawde@rediffmail.com
	Nagpur - 440012	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; AWARENESS GENERATION; HALL

616.	All India Women's Conference (Mah)	Tel : 022-26206154
	Savitri Sadan, Vithal Nagar Society	Fax :-
	12th N S Road, J V P Scheme	E_mail : -
	Mumbai - 400049	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; EDUCATION; RURAL COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; STREET CHILDREN; HIV/AIDS; FAMILY PLANNING

617.	Annapurna Mahila Mandal (AMM)	Tel : 022-24304474/8704	
	10 `Navnit' Apartments (3rd Floor)	Fax : 022-24303704	
	125, Ram Maruti Road	E_mail : -	
	Dadar (W)	Website: -	
	Mumbai - 400028	Contact: -	
	Maharashtra		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HEALTH; NUTRITION; MOTHER AND CHILD CARE; FAMILY PLANNING; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

618.	Anti Dowry Movement	Tel : 022-26836834
	4/50 Vishnu Prasad Society	022-26836132
	Opposite Shaan Theatre	Fax :-
	M. G. Road, Vile Parle East	E_mail : antidowry@vsnl.net
	Mumbai - 400057	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: Hon. Gen. Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; ERADICATION OF DOWRY

619. Apnalaya

75, Bhulabhai Desai Road Mumbai - 400026 Maharashtra Tel : 022-23539752 022-65241968 Fax : -E_mail : admin@apnalaya.org Website: www.apnalaya.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; GIRL CHILD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS

620. Awaz-e-Niswan (Muslim Women's Group) CVOD Jain School 84 Samuel Street 1st Floor Dongri Mumbai - 400009 Maharashtra Tel : 022-23705620 Fax : -E_mail : niswan@vsnl.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; INCOME GENERATION; POOR MUSLIM WOMEN; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID; DOWRY ELIMINATION; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

621.	Bapnu Ghar	Tel : 022-24924252
	12, Annie Besant Road	Fax :-
	Worli	E_mail : nkapte@hotmail.com
	Mumbai - 400018	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REHABILITATION; WOMEN IN DISTRESS FOOD; SHELTER; MEDICAL CARE; TRAINING; WOMEN; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID

622.	Bharatiya Stree Seva Sangh	Tel : 09820094403
	Sarvtala Khandwala Sadan	Fax :-
	1st Floor, Krishna Kunj	E_mail : -
	Behind Wilson College, Chowpatty	Website: -
	Mumbai - 400007	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

623. **Bharatiya Stree Shakti** 4 Girish Building T. H. Kataria Marg, Mahim Mumbai - 400016 Maharashtra Tel : 022-24376441 022-24372419 Fax : 022-24324871 E_mail : info@bharatiyastreeshakti.org bharatiya_StreeShakti@hotmail.com Website: www.bharatiyastreeshakti.org Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION WOMEN; HEALTH; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; FAMILY COUSELLING CENTRE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; MICRO FINANCE

624.	Chaitanya Mahila Mandal (CMM)	Tel :	020-27127618/557
	8, Mahalaxmi Complex		09422004152
	Sheetal Baug, Bhosari	Fax :	020-27147024
	Pune - 411039	E_mail :	-
	Maharashtra	Website:	-
		Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SHELTER; TRAINING

625.	Chembur Mahila Samaj	Tel	: 022-25285482
	D. K. Sandu Marg		022-25277476
	Opposite Bhulineshwar Devalaya	Fax	: -
	Behind M Ward Office	E_mai	il : -
	Mumbai - 400071	Websi	ite: -
	Maharashtra	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HOME FOR WOMEN; WOMEN BEGGARS; BEGGAR HOME

626.	Dilasa Crisis Centre for Women K. B. Bhabha Hospital	Tel : 022-26422775 022-26500241
	R. K. Patkar Marg Bandra (West)	Fax : - E_mail : -
	Mumbai - 400050 Maharashtra	Website: - Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; COUNSELLING; TRAINING

627.Drishti, Stree Abhiyan Prabodhan
KendraTel<th: 020-64015093
09881237143'Kaushik Ashram'Fax: -98, Mitra Mandal Colony
Pune - 411009E_mail : drishti_pune@yahoo.comWebsite: -
MaharashtraContact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESEARCH WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; DOMESTIC WORKERS; DECLINING SEX RATIO; GENDER BUDGET

628.	Forum Against Oppression of Women	Tel : 022-24010482
	(FAOW)	022-24222436
	29, Bhatia Bhavan	Fax :-
	Babrekar Marg	E_mail : inforum@giasbm01.vsnl.net.in
	Off Gokhale Road, Dadar West	inforum@inbb.gn.apc.org
	Mumbai - 400028	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; DOWRY; SEXUAL HARASSMENT; DALIT WOMEN

629.	Gandhi National Memorial Society	Tel : 020-26680250
	Agakhan Palace	09422081497
	Pune-Nagar Road	Fax : 020-26612700
	Pune - 411006	E_mail : gandhi_memorial@vsnl.net
	Maharashtra	Website: -
		Contact: Secretary/ Asst. Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; TRAINING; NURSERY SCHOOL; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; ICDS TRAINING; TRAINING OF ANGANWADI WORKERS; KHADI; VILLAGE INDUSTRIES; WOMEN ENTREPRENEURS; ENTREPRENEURSHIP TRAINING; ALCHOHOLISM PREVENTION

630.	Kusumbai Matichand Mahila	Tel : 020-25440490
	Sevagram	020-25439671
	Mahila Seva Mandal	Fax :-
	25/20, Karve Road	E_mail : d.v.tikekar@vsnl.com
	Pune - 411004	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; PLACEMENT AGENCIES

631.Ma Niketan
(Society of the Helpers of Mary)
2nd Pokharan RoadTel: 022-21730
022-21730Thane - 400601
MaharashtraFax: 022-21730
022-21730MaharashtraE_mail : maniketan 0
Website: www.maniketan 0

Tel : 022-21730876/77 022-21730875 Fax : 022-21730875 E_mail : maniketan@maniketan.org Website: www.maniketan.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; TRAINING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

632.	Maharashtra Federation of Indian	Tel	: -
	Women	Fax	: -
	Bharatiya Mahila Federation	E_ma	il : -
	Bombay Committee	Webs	ite: -
	4/9, Shivaji Nagar	Conta	ct: -
	Opposite Glaxo Laboratory		
	Mumbai - 400025		
	Maharashtra		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

633. Maharashtra State Wo	omen's Council Tel	: 022-22662013
Town Hall (Central Libr	rary) Fax	: 022-22664834
Shahid Bhagat Singh Ro	bad E_m	ail : -
Mumbai - 400001	Web	site: -
Maharashtra	Cont	tact: -
Shahid Bhagat Singh Ro Mumbai - 400001	bad E_m Web	ail : - site: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; AWARD; HOME FOR DESTITUTE WOMEN; FOSTER CARE; STREET CHILDREN; ADOPTION

634.	Maharashtra State Women's Council	Tel	: 022-23715477
	'Asha Sadan' Rescue Home		022-23740397
	Asha Sadan Marg, Umerkhadi	Fax	: 022-23701281
	Mumbai - 400009	E_ma	il : asha_sadan@vsnl.net
	Maharashtra	Websi	ite: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DESTITUTE CHILD; ADOPTION; SOCIAL DEFENCE; CHILDREN'S HOME; JUVENILE JUSTICE; RESCUE HOME; SHELTER; HOME; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

635.Maharshi Karve Stree Shikshan
SamsthaTel<th: 020-25471967/8975</th>SamsthaFax: 020-25474534KarvenagarE_mail : mksssho@vsnl.netPune - 411052Website: www.maharshikarve.ac.inMaharashtraContact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEALTH; OLD AGE HOME FOR SENIOR CITIZENS

636.	Mahila Arthik Vikas Mandal Ltd.	Tel	: 022-26590568/1629
	Griha Nirman Bhavan (MHADA)		022-26435728
	Mezzanine Floor	Fax	: 022-26590574
	Bandra (East)	E_ma	il : -
	Mumbai - 400051	Webs	ite: -
	Maharashtra	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN; EMPOWERMENT

637.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	Tel :	022-24321469
	Anant Patil Road	Fax :	-
	Dadar	E_mail :	-
	Mumbai - 400028	Website:	-
	Maharashtra	Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; UPLIFTMENT OF WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING WOMEN

638.	Mahila Haq Sanrakshan Samiti	Tel : -
	Gole Colony	Fax :-
	Opposite Gadre Mangal Karyalaya	E_mail : -
	Nasik - 422001	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

639. Mahila Sangarsh Vahini Tel : -Shantashrani Fax : -299, Tardeo Road E_mail : -Nana Chowk Website: -Mumbai - 400007 Contact: -Maharashtra

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

640.	Mahila Seva Mandal	Tel : 020-25440490
	Kusumbai Matichand Mahila Seva	020-25439671
	Gram	Fax : 020-25652536
	25/20, Karve Road	E_mail : d.v.tikekan@vsnl.com
	Pune - 411004	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOPTION; DESTITUTE WOMEN; PLACEMENT AGENCIES; WOMEN AND CHILD DEVELOPMENT

641.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	Tel : -
	Bhide Weda, Bhide Gallie	Fax :-
	Tilak Chowk, Kalyan	E_mail : -
	Mumbai - 20	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE

642. Maitrayi

Manjiri Makrand Society Veer Savarkar Road, Mahim Mumbai - 400016 Maharashtra Tel : 022-24449465 Fax : 022-24449212 E_mail : ashok_datan@vsnl.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

643. Maitrini

116, Park Darshan Lallubhai Park, Andheri Mumbai - 400058 Maharashtra

Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Tel :-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

644. **Majlis** A - 2/4, Golden Valley Kalina Mumbai - 400098 Maharashtra Tel : 022-26661252 022-26668539 Fax : -E_mail : maslis@vsnl.com Website: www.majlisbombay.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MUSLIM WOMEN; LEGAL AID; RESEARCH WOMEN; DOCUMENTATION WOMEN; LEGAL AID; MINORITY RIGHTS

645.	Mata Balak Pratishtha	Tel : -
	Old Pandit Colony	Fax :-
	Sharanpur Road	E_mail : -
	Nashik - 422002	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AWARENESS GENERATION; COMPUTER TRAINING FOR WOMEN; POOR WOMEN; LEGAL LITERACY; CAMPS; LOK ADALAT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EMPOWERMENT TRIBAL WOMEN; TRIBAL WOMEN; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

646.	Mumbai Dakshin Vibhag Stree Sanstha	Tel :-
	Samyukta Samiti	Fax : -
	First Floor 20/2	E_mail : -
	Keshavji Naik Building Marg	Website: -
	Girgaum	Contact: -
	Mumbai - 400004	
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

647.	Muslim Satya Shodhak Samaj	Tel : -
	714-B, Raviwar Peth	Fax :-
	Khadi Udyog Bhavan	E_mail : -
	Kolhapur - 0	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

648.	Nagpada Neighbourhood House	Tel	: 022-23010287
	Sophia Zuber Road		022-23072571
	Byculla	Fax	: -
	Mumbai - 400008	E_mail	l : -
	Maharashtra	Websit	te: -
		Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHOOLS; MENTALLY CHALLENGED CHILDREN; YOUNG ADULTS; SLUM CHILDREN; EDUCATION; TRAINING; AIDS PREVENTION

649.	Naigaum Social Service Society	Tel : -
	No. 16-A, B. D. D. Chawl	Fax :-
	B. J. Deorukhkar Road	E_mail : -
	Naigaum	Website: -
	Mumbai - 400014	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; UNDERPRIVILEGED; EDUCATION; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

650.	Nari Samata Manch	Tel : -
	759/33 "Prafulla"	Fax :-
	Deccan Gymkhana	E_mail : -
	Pune - 4	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; COUNSELLING; HEALTH; EDUCATION; SUPERSTITION ERADICATION; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SHELTER HOME 651. Nari Sangharsha Samiti Tel : -29 Bhatia Bhawan Fax : -Bavrekar Marg, Gokhale Road (North) E_mail : -Dadar Website: -Mumbai - 0 Contact: -Maharashtra

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

652.National Council of Women in India
Poona Medical FoundationTel: 020-26123391Poona Medical Foundation
Ruby Hall ClinicFax: -40, Sassoon RoadWebsite: -Post Box No. 78
Pune - 411001
MaharashtraContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WOMEN RIGHTS

653. **Poona Women's Council** 5-A, Rajendrasinhji Road Pune - 411001 Maharashtra Tel : 020-26361617 9850212350

Fax :-E_mail : poonawomencouncil@gmail.com Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHOOL; SCHOOL FOR SPECIAL CHILDREN; HEALTH CENTRE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; DAY CARE CENTRE; CRECHES; MOBILE CRECHES

654. Prakriti

Resource Centre for Women & Development Water Tank Road, Lonara Post Office - Gumati Nagpur - 441111 Maharashtra Tel : 0712-2669122-27 Fax : 0712-2669121 E_mail : prakriti@nagpur.net.in Website: prakritiwomen.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MOBILE COUNSELLING; RURAL WOMEN; PANCHAYAT SAKHI; LEGAL LITERACY; SKILL TRAINING; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; MICRO FINANCE

655.	Pratik Mahila Vikas Mandal Wardha	Tel : 07152-2524801
	Near New English High School	Fax : -
	Behind Nirmal Ujjwal Bank	E_mail : -
	Wardha - 442001	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SKILL TRAINING; AWARENESS CAMPS; CRECHE; FARMERS; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILDREN IN DIFFICULT CIRCUMSTANCES; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

656.	Progressive Women's Organisation	Tel	: -
	Indian Institute of Technology Bombay	Fax	: -
	H - 10, Powai	E_ma	il : -
	Mumbai - 400076	Webs	ite: -
	Maharashtra	Conta	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; SUPPORT CENTRE

657.Pune Seva Sadan Society
Jhansi Rani SquareTel: -North Ambazari RoadFax: -Nagpur - 440010Website: -MaharashtraContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CRAFT TEACHING TO WOMEN; COMPUTER EDUCATION

658.	Puroganj Stree Sangathan	Tel : -
	`Kedar' Kanchan Gully	Fax : -
	Off Law College Road	E_mail : -
	Pune - 411004	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; SUPPORT CENTRE

659. **Resource and Support Centre for Development (RSCD)** RH IV-C4, Sector 9 C. B. O Navi Mumbai - 400614 Maharashtra Tel : 022-27577587 022-27669453 Fax : -E_mail : rscd@vsnl.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EMPLOYMENT; DISADVANTAGED; EDUCATION; MICRO ENTERPRISES; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; TRIBALS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SUPPORT CENTRE

660.	Sakhya	Tel : 022-22002615/6345
	C/O College of Social Work	Fax : 022-22014880
	Nirmala Niketan	E_mail : admin@sakhya.org
	38, Near Marine Lines	Website: sakhya.org
	Mumbai - 400020	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; EDUCATION; ANTI DOWRY GUIDANCE CELL; SUPPORT CENTRES

Samaj Seva Niketan	Tel	: 022-25171987
Bhanu Villa 3, Amrut Nagar	Fax	: -
Behind Ghatkopar Industrial Estate	E_mai	1:-
Mumbai - 400086	Websi	te: -
Maharashtra	Contac	ct: -
	Behind Ghatkopar Industrial Estate Mumbai - 400086	Bhanu Villa 3, Amrut NagarFaxBehind Ghatkopar Industrial EstateE_maiMumbai - 400086Websi

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; EDUCATION; SUPPORT CENTRES

Samaj Wadi Mahila Sabha	Tel	: 020-24450341
Shaniwar Wada, Andumber Dali	Fax	: -
250-K, Shanivar Peth	E_mail	l : -
Pune - 411030	Websit	te: -
Maharashtra	Contac	:t: -
	Shaniwar Wada, Andumber Dali 250-K, Shanivar Peth Pune - 411030	Shaniwar Wada, Andumber DaliFax250-K, Shanivar PethE_mailPune - 411030Websit

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING CENTRE; SUPPORT CENTRE; WOMEN'S PROBLEMS

663.	Sandhi Niketan Shikshan Sanstha	Tel :	-
	Wadgaon	Fax :	-
	Taluqua Mukhed	E_mail :	-
	Nanded - 0	Website:	-
	Maharashtra	Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; AIDS AWARENESS; HEALTH; EDUCATION AND VOCATIONAL TRAINING PROGRAMME; DAY CARE CENTRES; OLD AGE HOME; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; DE-ADDICTION AND REHABILITATION CENTRE

664. **Seva Niketan** Sir J.J. Road Byculla Mumbai - 400008 Maharashtra Tel : 022-23092934/3025 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SUICIDE PREVENTION; ALCOHOLISM; FREE DISPENSARY; EMPLOYMENT BUREAU; COUNSELLING; EDUCATION; CHILD GUIDANCE CLINIC; PSYCHIATRIC TREATMENT

665. Shakti

B-10, Sun-N-Sea 25, J. P. P. Road Andheri (W), Versova Mumbai - 400006 Maharashtra Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; WOMEN'S STUDIES; HEALTH; EMPLOYMENT

666.	Shramik Vidya Peeth	Tel	: 022-24077471
	Jan Shikshan Sansthan		022-24098804
	Near Vidyapeeth Municipal School	Fax	: -
	New Transit Camp, Mahatma Gandhi	E_mai	1:-
	Road	Websi	te: -
	Mumbai - 400017	Contac	ct: -
	Maharashtra		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE ; WOMEN LABOUR; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; MICRO FINANCE

667. Shri Mahila Griha Udyog Lijjat Papad Oracle Point, 3rd Floor
Deposite Railway Station
Bandra (West)
Mumbai - 400050
Maharashtra
71 Tel : 022-26554021/22
Fax : E_mail : Website: Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

668.	Snehalaya Family Service Centre	Tel : 022-24448218
	Victoria Church Compound	022-24468218
	Lady Jamshedji Road, Mahim	Fax : -
	Mumbai - 400016	E_mail : family@snehalaya.in
	Maharashtra	Website: www.snehalaya.in
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING; PSYCHOLOGICAL TESTING; CAREER GUIDANCE; UTILITY MANAGEMENT; MARRIAGE COUSELLING; PRE-MARRIAGE COURSE

669.	Society for Education Enterprise	Tel : -
	and Reconstruction	Fax :-
	Village - Siwan	E_mail : -
	P. O. – Bembla, Taluka - Murtizapur	Website: -
	Akola District - 0	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

670.	Sophia Centre for Women's Studies	Tel : 022-23635280
	and Development	Fax : 022-23697163
	Sophia Andersson Annexe	E_mail : sophia_womencentre@hotmail.com
	Sophia College Campus	Website: -
	Bhulabhai Desai Road	Contact: -
	Mumbai - 400026	
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE ; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING WOMEN; CERTIFICATE COURSES; HEALTH WORKER TRAINING; REPAIR OF HOME APPLIANCES; GARDENING; EMBROIDERY

671. Stree Adhar Kendra

House No. 145/1, Survey 14 Near "Meherwat" Ganesh Nagar Stop Vadgaon Dhayri Pune - 411041 Maharashtra Tel : 020-24394103/04 Fax : 020-25652172 E_mail : nlengr@salc.satyam.netication headoffice@streeaadharkendra.org Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; RESEARCH; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; CAPACITY BUILDING; ADVOCACY; EDUCATION; REHABILITATION

672.Stree Atyachar Virodhi ParishadTelB - 204, Ganesh ApartmentFaxKotwal Nagar, Ring RoadE_mailNagpur - 440022WebsiteMaharashtraContact

Tel : 0712-268306 Fax : 0712-268306 E_mail : suhasini@nagapur.dot.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; REHABILITATION; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; GIRL CHILD; LEGAL JUSTICE

673.	Stree Jagruti Samiti	Tel :-
	42, B. Sonal Apartments	Fax :-
	I. C. Colony West	E_mail : -
	Mumbai - 400103	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

674. Stree Manch

87, Sahasrabuddhe Layout Bharat Nagar Amravati Road Nagpur - 0 Maharashtra Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

675.	Stree Mandal Bombay	Tel : -
	138, Sicca Nagar	Fax :-
	V. P. Road	E_mail : -
	Mumbai - 400004	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

676.	Stree Mukti Sangathan	Tel : 022-24174375	
	31 Shramik, Lokmanya Tilak Colony	022-24174381	
	Road No. 3	Fax : 022-24174381	
	Dadar (East)	E_mail : smsho@vsnl.com	1
	Mumbai - 400014	Website: -	
	Maharashtra	Contact: -	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; COUNSELLING CENTRES;ADOLESCENT SENSITIZATION; RAGPICKERS; AWARENESS CAMPAIGNS; AIDS PREVENTION; DAY CARE CENTRES; DRUG DE-ADDICTION

677. Stree Shakti

`Girish' Block No. 2 Katariya Road Mahim Mumbai - 400016 Maharashtra Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

(70	
678.	Streehitakarini

Lokmanya Nagar Compound Kakasaheb Gadgil Marg Dadar Mumbai - 400025 Maharashtra Tel : 022-24220565/62 Fax : 022-24220562 E_mail : shk1964@gmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH CENTRE; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; FAMILY LIFE EDUCATION; LOANS; INCOME GENERATION; SLUM WOMEN; SCHOLARSHIPS; NUTRITION IN ICDS; BALWADI; TRAINING HEALTH WORKERS; SAVINGS; DE-ADDICTION CENTRE; HANDLOOM; LIBRARY 679. Streevani

Lotus Building - 1&2
Neco Gardens
Behind Weikfield, Viman Nagar
Pune - 411014
Maharashtra

Tel : 020-26697445 020-22663245 Fax : -E_mail : streevani@vsnl.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; GENDER EQUALITY; COUNSELLING; TRAINING; RESEARCH; WOMEN IN CRISIS; WOMEN'S DEVELOPMENT; DOCUMENTATION; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

680.	Swadhar (Goregaon Centre)	Tel : -
	Keshav Gore Smarak Trust	Fax :-
	Array Road	E_mail : -
	Goregaon	Website: -
	Mumbai - 400062	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CHILD WELFARE; HEALTH; EDUCATION; POVERTY; DISADVANTAGED COMMUNITIES

681.	Talaq Mukti Morcha Samiti	Tel : -	
	Muslim Satyashodhak Samaj	Fax :-	-
	714 B, Ravivar Peth	E_mail : -	
	Near Bindu Chowk	Website:	-
	Kolhapur - 416002	Contact:	-
	Maharashtra		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

682.	The Hindu Women's Welfare Society,	Tel	: 022-24010715/2552
	Shraddhanand Mahilashram		09322790333
	Shraddhanand Road, Near Maheshwari	Fax	: -
	Udyan, Matunga (East)	E_mai	l : Joshi.achala@gmail.com
	Mumbai - 400019	Websi	te: www.shraddhanand.org
	Maharashtra	Contac	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; ORPHANAGE; MARRIAGES ARE ARRANGED; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CARE CENTRE

683.	The Kamila Tyabji WIT Centre	Tel	: 022-24462506
	Bunder Road	Fax	: 022-24462768
	Panvel	E_mai	1:-
	Raigarh District - 0	Websi	te: -
	Maharashtra	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; NURSING; BALWADI TEACHERS TRAINING; SOFT TOYS

684.	Women Welfare Society (Beed)	Tel	: 02442-22695
	Post Box No. 41	Fax	:-
	294, Bashir Gunj Beed	E_mail	: -
	Pin - 431122	Websit	e: -
	Maharashtra	Contact	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; PAVEMENT CHILDREN; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; STREET CHILDREN

685.	Women Welfare Society (Mumbai)	Tel : 022-23700915
	All Saints Home	Fax :-
	Besides Canara Bank	E_mail : pavement2006@yahoo.co.in
	54-A, Dockyard Road, Mazgaon	Website: -
	Mumbai - 400010	Contact: -
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; EDUCATION; EMPLOYMENT; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; PAVEMENT CHILDREN; COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT; STREET CHILDREN

686.	Women's Centre	Tel : 022-26140403
	104 B, Sunrise Apartments	022-26680403
	Nehru Road	Fax :-
	Vakola-Santacruz (E)	E_mail : womcentr@bom7.vsnl.net.in
	Mumbai - 400055	Website: -
	Maharashtra	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; DESERTED WOMEN; DIVORCED WOMEN; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; WOMEN VICTIMS; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

687. Women's Image

Ishwani Kendra Post Box No. 3003 Off Nagar Road, Sainikwadi Pune - 411004 Maharashtra Tel : 020-27033820/507 Fax : -E_mail : ishvani@dataone.in Website: www.ishvanikendra.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

688. **Women's India Trust** 110/111, New Udyog Mandir Mogul Lane Mahim Mumbai - 400016 Maharashtra Tel : 022-24462506/9907 Fax : 022-24462768 E_mail : witrust@yahoo.co.in Website: www.wit.org.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; EMPLOYMENT; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION; CHILD CARE

689.	Women's Self-Employment Centre	Tel : 022-28324692
	Creative Handicrafts	Fax : 022-28379268
	D/1 Achanak Colony	E_mail : create@boms.vsnl.net.in
	Mahakali Caves Road	Website: www.creativehandicrafts.org
	Andheri (East)	Contact: -
	Mumbai - 400093	
	Maharashtra	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING WOMEN; SLUM DWELLERS; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

690.	YWCA (Mah) Mumbai	Tel : 022-22030122
	Fort Branch	022-22844822
	Working Women's Hostel	Fax :-
	18, Madame Cama Road	E_mail : ywcaadm@rediffmail.com
	Mumbai - 400039	ywcaadm@hotmail.com
	Maharashtra	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EDUCATION; TRAINING; NUTRITION

MANIPUR

691.	All India Women's Voluntary Services	Tel : 0385-228352
	Paona Road	Fax :-
	Imphal - 795001	E_mail : -
	Manipur	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADVOCACY; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING; AWARENESS GENERATION; AIDS PREVENTION

692.	All Manipur Women's Association	Tel	: 0385-229914
	Keishamthong	Fax	: -
	Imphal - 795001	E_mail	l : -
	Manipur	Websit	e: -
		Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; CAPACITY BUILDING; AWARENESS GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

693.	Centre for Innovative and Integrated Rural Development (CIRUD)	Tel	: 03871-222347 09862346646
	Makhreliu Village	Fax	: -
	Opp. Governor Park Cum Computer	E_ma	il : cirud_06@yahoo.co.in
	Centre		hluoleo@gmail.com
	Senapati (DHQ)	Webs	ite: -
	Pin - 795106	Conta	ct: Project Director
	Manipur		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; LIVELIHOOD; INCOME GENERATION; TRIBAL WOMEN

694.Centre for Upliftment of Rural Women
AssociationTel: 0385-2226233
FaxBrahmapur Thangapat MapalFax: -Post Office - ImphalE_mail : -Imphal East District - 795001Contact: Secretary
Manipur

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RURAL WOMEN; AGED WELFARE; WOMEN HEALTH; CHILD HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AWARENESS GENERATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

695.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel : -
	Raphei Valley	Fax :-
	Mantripukhri	E_mail : -
	Imphal - 795002	Website: -
	Manipur	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

696.	Kanglei Young Women's Socio	Tel : 09863243954
	Cultural Organisation (KYWSCO)	Fax :-
	Khurai Thoidingjam	E_mail : -
	Leikai	Website: -
	Imphal - 0	Contact: -
	Manipur	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL DEVELOPMENT; ECONOMIC INDEPENDENCE; RESEARCH

697.	Kumbi Khullakpam Leikai Women's	Tel	: 03879-274273
	Association	Fax	: -
	B. P. O. & P. S. Kumbi Bazar	E_mai	1:-
	Post Office - Moirang	Websi	te: -
	Bishnupur District - 795133	Contac	et: Secretary
	Manipur		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL WELFARE; IMMUNIZATION; REPRODUCTIVE & CHILD HEALTH; CRECHE CENTRE; MOBILE LIBRARY; PRIMARY SCHOOL; SCHEDULED TRIBES; CHILD EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; OLD AGE HOME; AGED CARE; TREE PLANTATION 698.Lhanghi Women Welfare SocietyTelVillage - D. PhailionFaxPost Office - D. PhailionE_mChurachandpur - 795128WebManipurCont

Tel : 03874-234196 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; INCOME GENERATION; POULTRY; HANDLOOM; CANE FURNITURE; TRIBALS; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; SELF HELP GROUPS; ADOLESCENT HEALTH; HEALTH RIGHTS; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; EMPLOYMENT; SKILL TRAINING

699.	Manipur Mahila Kalyan Samiti	Tel : 0385-2421294
	Kabo Leikai (Dewlahland)	Fax :-
	D. N. Road	E_mail :
	Imphal - 795001	manipur_mahila_kalyan@yahoo.co.in
	Manipur	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DESTITUTE CHILD; CHILDLINE; HELPLINE STREET CHILDREN; STREET CHILDREN; STREET GIRLS; DESTITUTE WOMEN

700.	Rural Service Agency	Tel	: 0385-223145
	Palace Compound (West)		0385-244914
	Imphal - 795001	Fax	: 0385-222936
	Manipur	E_mail : -	
		Websit	e: -
		Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; RESEARCH; ADOVOCACY; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; RURAL WOMEN; WOMEN'S HEALTH; AIDS PREVENTION

701.	Rural Voluntary Service (RVS)	Tel : -
	Wongbal Mayai Leikai	Fax :-
	Thoubal District - 795138	Contact: -
	Manipur	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND TRAINING CENTRE; AIDS VICTIMS

702.	Umathel Women's Development	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	B. P. O. Kakching Khunou	E_mail : -
	Pin - 795103	Website: -
	Manipur	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION

703.	Wangjing Women and Girls Society	Tel : 03848-222575
	(WWAGS)	Fax : 03848-222605
	(Rural Development Services)	E_mail : -
	Wangjing Bazar	Website: -
	Thoubal - 795148	Contact: General Secretary
	Manipur	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; PREVENTION OF VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; HEALTH AWARENESS; TRAINING IN HANDICRAFTS AND HANDLOOM; COTTAGE INDUSTRY

704.	Women & Child Development	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	Post Box No. 63	E_mail : songhkhosat@yahoo.com
	Churachandpur - 795128	Website: -
	Manipur	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS

MEGHALAYA

705.	Meghalaya Women's Alliance	Tel : 0364-242185
	Jaiaw, Langsning	Fax :-
	Shillong	E_mail : -
	East Khasi Hill Dist 793002	Website: -
	Meghalaya	Contact: -

Activities:	WOMEN	WELFARE;	EDUCATION;	MICRO	ENTERPRISES;
SANITATION					

706.North East NetworkTel: 0364-2520750Beam' End CottageFax: 0364-2521221Springside, JingkiengE_mail : meghalaya@northeastnetwork.orgNongthymmaiWebsite: www.northeastnetwork.orgShillong - 793014Contact: -MeghalayaKenter State S

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; NETWORKING; ADVOCACY; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; LIVELIHOOD; HUMAN RIGHTS; SEXUAL HARASSMENT

707.	Upper Manikanj Women and	Tel : -
	Child Welfare Society	Fax : -
	Post Office - Manikanj	E_mail : -
	East Garo Hills Dist 0	Website: -
	Meghalaya	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

Tel : -
Fax :-
E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

709.	YWCA (Meg) Shillong	Tel : -
	"Fair Heaven"	Fax :-
	Bivar Road	E_mail : -
	Shillong - 793001	Website: -
	Meghalaya	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

MIZORAM

710.	Mizoram Hemeithai (Widows)	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	10 A Upper Republic Road	E_mail : -
	Aizawl District - 0	Website: -
	Mizoram	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WIDOWS; DESERTED WOMEN; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL

711.YWCA (Miz) AizawlTelBelow Vanapa HallFaxNear AOC Petrol PumpE_mail : -Treasury SquireWebsite: -Aizawl - 796005Contact: -MizoramKarage (Stream)

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

NAGALAND

712.	North East Network	Tel : 03865-281063
	NEN Resource Centre	03865-264141
	Chizami	E_mail : nchizami@yahoo.co.uk
	Phek District - 797112	nagaland@northeastnetwork.org
	Nagaland	Website: www.northeastnetwork.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S HEALTH; LIVELIHOOD; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; NETWORKING; TRAINING

ORISSA

713.	Anchalik Vikash Sangathan	Tel : -
	At - Paburia	Fax :-
	Post Office - Paburia	E_mail : -
	Phulbani District - 0	Website: -
	Orissa	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

714.	Bidyut Prava Nari Kalyan Samiti	Tel : -
	Haladiapo	Fax : -
	Vai - Bajapur	E_mail : -
	Khurda	Website: -
	Puri District - 0	Contact: -
	Orissa	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

715.	Democratic Rights	Tel :-
	Protection Committee	Fax :-
	Rajghat Area	E_mail : -
	At - Rajghat	Website: -
	Post - Rajghat	Contact: -
	Balasore District - 0	
	Orissa	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

716.	Gania Unnayan Committee	Tel : 06757-226022
	At - Belapadapatna	Fax : 06757-226022
	Post Office - Belapadapatna	E_mail : gucorissa@yahoo.com
	Nayagarh District - 752085	Website: -
	Orissa	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FOOD SECURITY; COMMUNITY HEALTH; MICRO FINANCE; ANTI TRAFFICKING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; EDUCATION; CHILD RIGHTS; AIDS; RELIEF AND REHABILITATION; LIBRARY AND INFORMATION SERVICES; NETWORKING; MICRO ENTERPRISES; VOCATIONAL TRAINING 717. Joint Endeavour for Emancipation Training & Action of Women At - 4/A, Jubilee Tower Chaudhury Bazar Post Office - Cuttack Cuttack - 753009 Orissa Tel : 0671-2623518 Fax : -E_mail : dollidash@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DISADVANTAGED WOMEN; TRAFFICKING; DRUG ABUSE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; DOMESTIC WORKERS; LOW WAGES; EDUCATION; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

718.	Kasturba Gandhi National	Tel	: 0671-2358753
	Memorial Trust		09668563881
	(Utkal Branch)	Fax	:-
	At - Satyabhamapur	E_mail	l:-
	Post Office - Satyabhamapur	Websit	e: -
	Cuttack - 754200	Contac	:t: -
	Orissa		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ORPHANAGE; MATERNITY CENTRE; PRE SCHOOL; ELECTRONIC COMPLEX FOR ST GIRLS; ANGANWADI WORKERS TRAINING CENTRE; GRAM SEVA CENTRES; CAMPS FORMATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; RELIEF; ILITERACY ERADICATION; TAILORING TRAINING

719.	Maa Mangala Coir Ropes	Tel	: 0674-2534268
	Mahabhoi Sahi	Fax	: -
	Sisupalgarh	E_mai	1:-
	Mahabir Road	Websi	te: -
	Bhubaneswar - 751002	Contac	ct: -
	Orissa		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; INCOME GENERATION; DALIT WOMEN; SCHEDULED CASTES; DESTITUTE WOMEN 720. National Alliance of Women's Tel : 0674-2554299
Organisations (NAWO), Orissa Fax : N-6/404, I. R. C. Village E_mail : Jaydev Vihar, Khurda District Website: Bhubaneswar - 15 Contact: Orissa

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; SC WOMEN; TRIBALS; MINORITIES; DISADVANTAGED COMMUNITIES

721.National Service Organisation (NSO)
At - TanaraTel: 06724-231141
09438330170Post Office - RedhuaFax: -Via - NalibarE_mail : -Jagatsinghpur Dist. - 754104Website: -OrissaContact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; SANITATION; HANDICRAFT

722.Nilachal Nari Seba Samity
BiragovindapurTel<th: 06754-274578
06754-222129At - Habeli Gali
Post Office - Puri
Puri - 752001
OrissaE_mail : nnsspuri@rediffmail.com
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; SHELTER HOME

723.	Organisation for Social and Economic	Tel : 0674-2465601	
	Progression (OSEP)	09861061922	
	At – Matiapada, P.O Govinda Pur	E_mail : osep2000@yahoo.in	
	Via - Pipli	Website: -	
	Puri District - 0	Contact: Secretary	
	Orissa	-	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SC/ST; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; LIVELIHOOD; TRIBAL WOMEN; TRIBAL CHILD; CHILD LABOUR; SCHOOL CHILD LABOUR; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; BAMBOO CRAFT; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; DIFFERENTLY ABLED WOMEN

724. **Pipar** Prakruti Niwas Bhagirathi Sagar East Gudianali Dhenkanal - 759001 Orissa Tel : 06762-224928 Fax : 06762-224450 E_mail : pipardkl@sancharnet.in Website: pipar.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRIBAL WOMEN; FOREST DWELLERS; POOR; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; DALIT RIGHTS; PEASANT WAGES

725. **Pradan (Ori) Balliguda** Patra Sahi, Balliguda Kandhamal - 762103 Orissa Tel : 06846-243119 Fax : -E_mail : balliguda@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

726. **Pradan (Ori) Bhubaneswar** MB 36, Bada Gada Brit Colony Bhubaneswar - 751018 Orissa Tel : 0674-2314140 Fax : -E_mail : bhubaneswar@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

727.Pradan (Ori) KalahandiTel: 06670-231999Mishra ColonyFax: -Ram Nagar PadaE_mail : -BhawanipatnaWebsite: -Kalahandi District - 0Contact: -OrissaOrissa

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

728. Pradan (Ori) Keonjhar

Gourtota Sahi Near Telephone Exchange Keonjhar - 758001 Orissa Tel : 06766-253066 Fax : -E_mail : keonjhar@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

729. **Pradan (Ori) Mayurbhanj** At: Karadia (Ward No. 2) Thakurmunda Road Mayurbhanj Karanjia - 757037 Orissa Tel : 06796-221201 Fax : -E_mail : mayurbhanj@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

730.	Pradan (Ori) Rayagad	Tel	: 06856-233075
	C/O A. S. Rao	Fax	: -
	At - Jaykaypur	E_mai	1:-
	Post Office - Jaykaypur	Website: -	
	In front of Pentecostal Church	Contac	ct: -
	Rayagada District - 0		
	Orissa		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

731.	Rural Women Development Service	Tel	: 06764-32539
	Centre	Fax	:-
	Khalari	E_mail	l : rwdsc_ind@yahoo.co.in
	Angul - 759122	Websit	te: -
	Orissa	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; EMPLOYMENT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

732. Seva Bharati

At/P. O.- Mundigarh Via - Tumudibandha Kandhamal Dist. - 762197 Orissa Tel : 06840-211021 09437391572 Fax : 06840-211021 E_mail : sevabharati_bbsr@yahoo.co.in Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; COMMUNITY HEALTH; LEGAL AID; MICRO FINANCE

733.	Sundargarh Zilla Mahila Parishad	Tel	: 06622-273580
	Vititiapara	Fax	: -
	Sundargarh - 770001	Contac	:t: -
	Orissa		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; SKILL TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; REHABILITATION; RESEARCH STUDIES; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SHORT STAY HOME

734.	Vivekananda Palli Agragami Seva	Tel : 0663-2546881/82
	Pratisthan	0663-2546578
	VPASP Gopal Vihar	Fax : 09437961266 (M)
	Bhatra Chowk, NH -42	E_mail : secretary_vpasp@rediffmail.com
	Dhanupali	Website: -
	Sambalpur - 768005	Contact: Secretary
	Orissa	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; ENTREPRENEURSHIP; MICRO FINANCE; TRAINING; EDUCATION; HANDLOOM; SKILL TRAINING; RESEARCH; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; REHABILITATION; EMPLOYMENT; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; AGRICULTURE

735.	Vivekananda Seva Kendra At - Nankar (Nimpur)	Tel	: 0671-2490674 09437127793
	Jagatpur		: 09853327840 (M)
	Cuttack - 754021	E_mail	: vskorissa@indiatimes.com
	Orissa		vivekanandasevakendra@gmail.com
		Contact	: Director/Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR; HEALTH; NUTRITION

736. **YWCA (Ori) Balasore** Sales Tax Colony Lane Balasore District - 756001 Orissa Tel : 06782-262656 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

737.YWCA (Ori) Berhampur
C - 2/109, Upahar Residency
Hill PatnaTel
 $E_mail : -$
E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

738.YWCA (Ori) CuttackTel: 0671-6451081Mission RoadFax: -Cuttack - 753001E_mail : ywcacuttack@yahoo.co.inOrissaWebsite: -Contact: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TYPING AND SHORTHAND; COMPUTER TRAINING

PUDUCHERRY

739.	Association for Social Health in India	Tel	: 0413-2202321
	83, Salai Street	Fax	: -
	Moolakulam - 605010	E_mail	l:-
	Puducherry	Websit	e: -
	-	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FREE SEWING MACHINES; COUNSELLING WOMEN

740.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	Tel : 201727
	No. 2-1 Cross	Fax : -
	Vivekananda Nagar	E_mail : -
	Pin - 605001	Website: -
	Puducherry	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CRECHES; TRIBALS

741.	Pondicherry Police Welfare Family	Tel : -
	Association	Fax :-
	C/B/4-1, Police Campus	E_mail : -
	Pin - 609602	Website: -
	Puducherry	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; COUNSELLING WOMEN

742.	Pondicherry Women's Conference	Tel : 0413-2201785
	Ground Floor No.1	09443253238
	Ragamaliga Apartments	Fax : 0413-2201785
	Anna Nagar Main Road	E_mail : rehanabegumpondy@gmail.com
	Pin - 605005	Website: -
	Puducherry	Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRES; CRECHES; MICRO CREDIT; LOK ADALAT; AWARENESS CAMPS; NETWORKING; SELF HELP GROUPS

PUNJAB

743. Aagaz
655, Gindev Nagar
Pakhowal Road
Ludhiana - 141001
Punjab

Tel : 91-98156-18655 98148-91800 E_mail : info@aagaz.org Website: www.aagaz.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILDREN'S EDUCATION; CAREER COUNSELLING; TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; SELF HELF GROUPS; MARITAL AND PRE-MARITAL COUNSELLING; CONSUMER PROBLEMS; CHILD ABUSE; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; ADOLESCENT

RAJASTHAN

744.	Academy of Computer Science and	Tel	: 0291-2616195
	Application		0291-2432264
	Marudhar Shikshan Sansthan	Fax	: -
	484, IV 'B' Road, Sardarpura	E_mai	1:-
	Jodhpur - 342001	Websi	te: -
	Rajasthan	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

745.	Adivasi Sanskritik Sewa Sansthan	Tel : -
	B - 87, Sidharth Nagar	Fax :-
	Opposite Sector - 07	E_mail : -
	Malviya Nagar, Sanganer Tehsil	Website: -
	Jaipur - 0	Contact: -
	Rajasthan	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; SCHEDULED TRIBES; TRIBAL WOMEN

746.Ambedkar Mahila Vikas SamitiTel: 546198Near M. M. GroundFax: -Jawahar Nagar RoadE_mail : -Bikaner - 334001Website: -RajasthanContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE: TRAINING: SKILL TRAINING: REHABILITATION; ENVIRONMENT; ADVOCACY; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC); ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION: ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH **RIGHTS:** EDUCATION; **EMPLOYMENT**

747. Arnold Educational & Rural Development Society (AERDS)
Village - Shyamganga
Post – Jamalpur, Via - Malakhera
Alwar - 301406
Rajasthan Tel : 0144-2857058 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Deputy Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; CRECHES; CHILD LABOUR; REHABILITATION; NETWORKING; EDUCATION; ENTREPRENEURSHIP; MICRO CREDIT; MICRO ENTERPRISE; CARPET; SOFT TOYS; HANDICRAFT; BOOK BINDING

748.	Astha (Raj)	Tel : 0294-2451348
	39, Kharol Colony	Fax : 0294-2451391
	Udaipur - 313001	E_mail : astha39@sancharnet.in
	Rajasthan	Website: www.astha.org

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRIBAL WOMEN; LOW INCOME GROUPS; WIDOWS; SELF HELP GROUPS; CRIME AGAINST WOMEN; TRAINING

749.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Lok Kala	Tel : 09414789787
	Sansthan	Fax : -
	2 J, 20, Kala Kunj Housing Board	E_mail : -
	Alwar - 301001	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; AIDS PREVENTION; EMPLOYMENT; BELOW POVERTY LINE FAMILIES; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; HANDICRAFT; HEALTH CARE 750. Gharib Nawaz Mahila Avam Bal Kalyan Samiti Hamidia Cottage Aunder Kot Ajmer - 305001 Rajasthan Tel : 0145-2626726 Fax : 0145-2432773 E_mail : shaguftakhan@gnsajmer.org asrarate@gnsajmer.org Website: www.gnsajmer.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; RESEARCH STUDIES; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT; SKILL TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; ADVOCACY

751.	Health and Social Development	Tel	: 041-606976
	Research Centre	Fax	: -
	B - 130, Sethi Colony	E_mail	l:-
	Jaipur - 302004	Websit	e: -
	Rajasthan	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; HEALTH; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; COUNSELLING; RESEARCH; TRAINING

752.	Human Development Institute and	Tel :-
	Research	Fax : -
	D - 86, Ranjeet Nagar	E_mail : -
	Bharatpur - 321001	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; TECHNOLOGY RURAL DEVELOPMENT

753.	Kala Welcome Mahila Society	Tel : -
	9, M. Near Techno India	Fax :-
	Tekri, Police Line	E_mail : -
	Udaipur - 0	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; CHILD LABOUR

754.Krishi Evam Paristhiki Vikas Sansthan
5/128, Aravali ViharTel
Fax
E_mail: -
Kala Kuan
Alwar - 301001
RajasthanTel
Website: -
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

755.	Mahila Hast Shilp Samiti	Tel	: 0151-2541082
	Near Shiv Mandir	Fax	: -
	Subhashpura	E_mail	:-
	Bikaner - 334001	Websit	e: -
	Rajasthan	Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; REHABILITATION; SHELTER

756.	Mahila Vikas Abhikaran & Bal Vikas	Tel : 0145-252154
	Pariyojana	Fax : -
	Lohagal Road	E_mail : -
	Shastri Nagar	Website: -
	Ajmer - 0	Contact: Secretary
	Rajasthan	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; SKILL TRAINING; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT

757.	Mahila Vikas Parishad	Tel : -
	24/66 Shripat Building	Fax : -
	Madan Gopal Road	E_mail : -
	Keiserganj	Website: -
	Ajmer - 0	Contact: -
	Rajasthan	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

758.	Nari Chetna Sangathan	Tel : -
	S B 37 Bhawani Singh	Fax :-
	Jaipur - 302004	E_mail : -
	Rajasthan	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

759.	Navodaya Bal Vidyalaya Samiti	Tel :-
	1-G-41	Fax :-
	Mahavir Nagar Extension	E_mail : -
	Kota - 0	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; PRIMARY SCHOOL; CARE AND PROTECTION; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; CHILD LABOUR

760.	Pradan (Raj) Abu Road	Tel	: 09982153889
	Talahati, Santivan	Fax	: -
	Near Diamond Tower	E_mail	l : -
	Abu Road	Websit	te: -
	Sarohi District - 307510	Contac	et: -
	Rajasthan		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

761.	Pradan (Raj) Dholpur	Tel	: 05642-223671
	1/363, Anand Nagar	Fax	: -
	Saipau Road	E_mail	: dholpur@pradan.net
	Dholpur - 328001	Websit	e: -
	Rajasthan	Contac	t: -
	·		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS

762.	Rajasthan Mahila Kalyan Mandal,	Tel : 0145-3290439
	Ajmer	0145-2794482
	Vishwamitra Ashram	Fax : 0145-2794482
	Village - Chachiyawas	E_mail : rmkm_ajm@yahoo.com
	Via - Gagwana	Website: www.rmkmajmer.org
	Ajmer District - 305023	Contact: Executive Secretary
	Rajasthan	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; HEALTH; HIV/AIDS; NATURAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT; RURAL WOMEN; SEX WORKERS; NETWORKING; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; CHILDHOOD DISABILITIES; INCOME GENERATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HANDICRAFTS; EDUCATIONAL TOYS; DIFFERENTLY ABLED

763.	Rajasthan Pradesh Bharat Sevak	Tel : 041-262938
	Samaj	041-272952
	1294, Rishi Niwas	Fax : -
	Baba Harish Chandra Marg	E_mail : -
	Jaipur - 302001	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION

764. Rajasthan University Tel : 0141-2710039
Women's Association Fax : Shakti Stambh, Short Stay Home E_mail : B - 182A, Mangal Marg Website: Bapunagar Contact: Jaipur - 302015
Rajasthan

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING WOMEN

765.	Sachetak	Tel : -
	Post - Ghantali	Fax : -
	Via - Khamera	E_mail : -
	Banswara District - 327027	Website: -
	Rajasthan	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING WOMEN

766.Shri Shantiniketan Mahila Widhwa
Ashray SamitiTel: 05644-225232
9460292459Rajendra Nagar
House No. 156
Bharatpur - 0
RajasthanFax: -E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact:Website: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; WIDOWS; AGED; HEALTH EDUCATION; LEGAL AWARENESS; AIDS PATIENTS

767.	Tagore Grameen Utthan Samiti	Tel : -
	Plot No. 20	Fax : -
	Vigyan Nagar	E_mail : -
	Masjid Road, Kota	Website: -
	Chittorgarh - 0	Contact: -
	Rajasthan	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DISABLED; SCHEDULED CASTES; SCHEDULED CASTE WOMEN

768. Vishakha Group for Women's Education and Research
9, Pratap Nagar
Near Glass Factory
Tonk Road
Jaipur - 302018
Rajasthan Tel : 0141-2712034 Fax : 0141-2703725 E_mail : info@vishakhawe.org Website: www.vishakhawe.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; WOMEN'S GROUPS

769. Vividha

335, Mahavir Nagar - 2 Maharani Farm Durgapura Jaipur - 302018 Rajasthan Tel : 0141-2762932 9829068744 Fax : 0141-3956503 E_mail : vividha_2001@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; PUBLICATIONS ON WOMEN; PANCHAYATI RAJ TRAINING; MEDIA AND WOMEN; HELPLINE FOR WOMEN; TEMPORARY SHELTER; LEGAL AID; COUNSELLING CENTRE

SIKKIM

770. Kapinzal Club

Upper Plot, Post Office - Borong Post Office - Borong South Sikkim Namchi (South) - 737139 Sikkim Tel : 09775462140 Fax : -E_mail : kapinzal_ngo@yahoo.co.in Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CRECHE; COMMUNITY HEALTH; CONDENSED COURSES; SCHOOL; AWARENESS GENERATION; AIDS; SANITATION

771.	Sikkim Manyla Kalyan Sangh	Tel	: 09851157001
	C/O Dugo Building		09002852824
	Ranipool Bazar East	Fax	: -
	Post Office - Ranipool	E_mai	1:-
	Pin - 737135	Websi	te: -
	Sikkim	Contac	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID; GENDER JUSTICE; VULNERABLE GROUPS

TAMIL NADU

772.	APC Veerabahu Memorial Trust	Tel	: 0461-2320507
	Society		09443277730
	37, French Chappel Road	Fax	: -
	Tuticorin	E_mai	1:-
	Chidambaram - 628001	Websi	te: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contac	ct: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; CRECHES; TRAINING; AWARENESS CAMPS; TRAINING PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATIONAL ASSISTANCE; MEDICAL ASSISTANCE; REFERRAL SERVICES 773. All India Council of Christian Tel : Women in India Fax : 1542, 5th Street E_mail : H Block, Main Road Website: Anna Nagar Contact: Chennai - 0
Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; WOMEN COUNSELLING

774. Annai Karunalaya Social Welfare Tel : -Association Fax : -SRB Illam, 57/82 E_mail : -Indira Nagar, Marakkanam Road Website: -Dindivanam Contact: -Villupuram - 604002 Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

775.	Annai Kasthuribai Mahalir Mandram	Tel	: -
	Sangam (AKAM)	Fax	: -
	126, Thirumalai Colony	E_ma	il : -
	Kalavasal	Websi	ite: -
	Madurai District - 0	Conta	ct: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

776.	Annai Therasa Samuga Sevai Sangam	Tel : -
	(ATSSS)	Fax :-
	ATSSS Tailoring Institute	E_mail : -
	No. 127, Mela Veethi	Website: -
	Tirukoilur	Contact: -
	Villupuram - 605757	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TAILORING

777.	Arasan Rural Development Society	Tel : 04635-262443
	129-D Anna Salai	09443150426
	Kalakad	Fax :-
	Tirunelveli - 627501	E_mail : arasankalakad@yahoo.com
	Tamil Nadu	Website: -
		Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; BALWADI; CRECHE; SHORT STAY HOME; SWADHAR SHELTER HOME; OLD AGE HOME; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; DISABLED; SELF HELP GROUPS, MICRO CREDIT; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH

778.	Arpanam Trust	Tel : 044-28132060
	C/O St. William A -1 High School	09444159503
	29 Peter's Road	Fax :-
	Royapettah	E_mail : sr_vimalacruz@yahoo.co.in
	Chennai - 600014	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; CHILDREN'S GROUPS

779. Asha Nivas
Social Service Centre
9, Rutland Gate
V Street
Chennai - 600006
Tamil Nadu

Tel : 044-28333311 044-28330772 Fax : 044-28332606 E_mail : ashanivas@vsnl.com Website: www.ashanivas.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT; INCOME GENERATION; FAMILY COUNSELLING; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTEL; EMPLOYMENT SCHEMES; EDUCATION

780.	Ashraya Andhra Mahila Sabha	Tel	: 044-24942566
	12, Rosary Church Road		044-24642566
	Santhome, Mylapore	Fax	: -
	Chennai - 600004	E_mail	l : -
	Tamil Nadu	Websit	te: -
		Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; LIVELIHOOD; SCHOOL; EDUCATION

781.	Association for Rural Community	Tel : 04348-232451/552
	Development	09443286782
	4/637, Krishnagiri Road	Fax :-
	Royakottai	E_mail : arcod@eth.net
	Dharmapuri - 635116	arcod@rediff.net
	Tamil Nadu	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; MICRO CREDIT; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

782.	Association for Sustainable Community	Tel : 044-27567115
	Development	Fax :-
	14, West Pillaiyar Koil Street	E_mail : asscod@yahoo.co.in
	Post Office - Karunkuzh	Website: www.asscod.org
	Taluka - Madurantakam	Contact: -
	Kancheepuram - 603303	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; EMPOWERMENT OF RURAL WOMEN; MATERNAL HEALTH; EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

783.	Bharathi Women Development Centre	Tel : 04366-244377
	Kattur	Fax : 04366-244377
	Manakkal - Ayyampettai - Via	E_mail : bharathingo@yahoo.co.in
	Thiruvarur - 610104	Website: www.bharathiwomen.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD CARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; HEALTH CARE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; LIVELIHOOD; TSUNAMI; DISASTER RELIEF; INCOME GENERATION; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; SHELTER; CARE AND PROTECTION 784. Blossom Trust
77, Sekkilar Street
Virudhu Nagar - 626001
Tamil Nadu

Tel : 04562-2395360 04562-2369238 Fax : -E_mail : blossomtrust@37.com Website: www.blossomtrust.org.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TAILORING; HANDICRAFTS; CRECHES; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; SKILL DEVELOPMENT

785.	Bullock Cart Workers Development	Tel : 04146-240683/121
	Association	Fax :-
	Post Box No. 93	E_mail : bwda@sancharnet.in
	858, East Pondy Road	Website: www.bwda.org.in
	Villupuram - 605602	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; MICRO FINANCE; SELF HELP GROUPS; REHABILITATION DIFFERENTLY ABLED; TRAINING; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; AIDS PREVENTION

786. CEDA Trust
 98A, Kooturavu Nagar
 Opposite Beschi College
 Dindigul - 624005
 Tamil Nadu

Tel : 0451-2431090 Fax : 0451-2431040 E_mail : info@cedatrust.in Website: http://cedatrust.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING; MICRO CREDIT; CHILD LABOUR; SCHOOL DROPOUTS

787.	Centre for Development Action	Tel : 0452-2680701
	and Research	Fax :-
	2/1093, Malligai Street	E_mail : -
	Ezhir Nagar, Ayyar Bungalow	Website: www.cedar.org.in
	Madurai - 625014	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD LABOUR; EDUCATION CHILD LABOUR; LIVELIHOOD FOR AGED

788. Centre for Human Resource Development C/O - DHAN foundation
18, Pillaiyar Koil Street
S. S. Colony Madurai - 625016 Tamil Nadu Tel : 0452-2610794 0452-2610805 Fax : 0452-2602247 E_mail : dhan@mds.vsnl.net.in Website: www.dhan.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; LIVELIHOOD; MICRO FINANCE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; POVERTY ERADICATION

789.	Centre for Rural Education and	Tel : 04543-254453
	Development	04543-254314
	301, Main Road	Fax : -
	T. Vedipatty	E_mail : cred@sancharnet.in
	Madurai - 625218	cred@eth.net
	Tamil Nadu	Website: www.credindia.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO ENTERPRISES; WOMEN EMPOWERMENT; MICRO CREDIT; CHILD LABOUR

790.	Centre for Rural Education, Research	Tel : 04543-233753
	and Development Association	Fax :-
	Kamdhenu Illam	E_mail : centrereda@eth.net
	Kodai Road	Website: -
	Dindigul District - 624208	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; SCHOOL DROPOUTS; CHILD LABOUR

791.Centre for Social Service and Research
42/5, Hanuman Thareyan KattaiTel: -Dindigul - 624054Fax: -Tamil NaduContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

792.Chinnaiyah Educational Society
18-A, Balaji NagarTel: 043
Fax2nd Street, Medical College Road
Thanjavur - 613007E_mail : -
Website: -
Contact: Pr

Tel : 04362-232775 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; CRECHE; TAILORING; HEALTH; AMBULANCE; CANCER; COUNSELLING; DAIRY; AWARENESS GENERATION

793.Community Action for Rural
Development (CARD)Tel: 04333-207118
FaxSamathuvapuram
Pulivalam
Pudukottai - 622507
Tamil NaduFel: 04333-267491
E_mail : cardpdk@gmail.com
Website: cardtn.org.in
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; EDUCATION; RURAL EMPLOYMENT; NIGHT CLASSES; DRUG ABUSE

794.	Community Action for Social	Tel : 04634-263355
	Transformation (CAST)	04634-260630
	Puthathankudie, Rupu	Fax :-
	Thiruviruthanpulli (Post)	E_mail : cast123@rediffmail.com
	Cheranmahadevi	Website: -
	Tirunelveli - 627414	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DAY CARE CENTRE; HEALTH; EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

795.	Community Development Centre	Tel : -
	Off. Near Primary Health Centre	Fax :-
	Devadanipatty	E_mail : -
	Theni - 625602	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

796.	Community Organisation and Rural	Tel : 04326-260449
	Education (CORE)	09443564983
	R. S. Complex	Fax :-
	28, Thuraiyur Road	E_mail : coremusiri@yahoo.com
	Musiri	Website: -
	Tiruchirapalli - 621211	Contact: Secretary
	Tamil Nadu	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

797.	Community Service Trust	Tel : 0427-2353569
	7 B, IInd Floor	Fax :-
	4th Road, Omalur Road	E_mail : georgecst@yahoo.com
	Salem - 636009	Website: www.cst-salem.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; TRIBAL DEVELOPMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT; CHILD LABOUR; CHILD CARE CENTRE

798.	Department of Social Welfare	Tel : -
	Government of Tamil Nadu	Fax :-
	No. 153, Purasawalkam	E_mail : -
	High Road, Kellys	Website: -
	Chennai - 0	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

799.	Development Justice & Peace Trust	Tel : 0452-2682429
	(DJPT)	09442752819
	3/147, Athiparashakthi Nagar	Fax :-
	Thiruppalai	E_mail : djpt_jj@yahoo.com
	Madurai - 625014	djpt@ymail.com
	Tamil Nadu	Website: -
		Contact: Managing Trustee

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; SOCIAL WELFARE; NUTRITION; HEALTH

800. Dindigul Multi Purpose Social Service Society
Post Box No. 77, John Paul Complex
Nehruji Nagar
Dindigul - 624001
Tel : 0451-2432235
Fax : E_mail : dmssdgl@yahoo.co.in
Website: Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; FAMILY PLANNING; TRAINING

801.E. K. R. Kalvi SangamTel: -Subramani NagarFax: -Uthangarah Main RoadE_mail : -Post - HarurWebsite: -Dharmapuri (U) - 636903Contact: -Tamil NaduTamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

802.	Ebenezer Association of Social and	Tel : -
	Technical Education for Rural Dev.	Fax :-
	43, VOC Street	E_mail : -
	Gingee	Website: -
	Villupuram - 604202	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

803.	Foundation for Infrastructure	Tel	: 04254-253021
	Reconstruction and Employment	Fax	: -
	(FIRE)	E_mail	l : -
	3/1, Taneer Pandal	Websit	te: -
	Satthi Main Road	Contac	:t: -
	Sirumugai - 641302		
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHELTER HOME; WOMEN IN DIFFICULT CIRCUMSTANCES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

804.Gandhi Kasturi Bai VillageTel: -Development SocietyFax: -Paliyampatti PostE_mail : -Chengam TalukWebsite: -Tiruvannamalai - 606703Contact: -Tamil NaduContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; EMPLOYMENT; HEALTH; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS

805.	Girama Mumetra Kalvi Niruvanam	Tel : -
	Post Office - Thirueemgoimalai	Fax :-
	Taluka - Musiri	E_mail : -
	Tiruchirapalli - 621209	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

806.Grama SwarajTel<th: 0431-2780380</th>No. 666, 6th Cross Shanmugha NagarFax: -UyyakondanE_mail: gramsuraj@eth.netThirumalai, TrichyWebsite: -Puddukotai - 620102Contact: -Tamil NaduContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; LIVELIHOOD; INCOME GENERATION

807. Gramodaya

180/277, Manaparai Dindigul Road Post Box No. 6 Tiruchirapalli - 0 Tamil Nadu Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

808. Harmony Home

Muthalakurichy Thiruvithancoda Post Office - Kanyakumari Kanyakumari - 629174 Tamil Nadu Tel : 04651-252988 Fax : 04651-2312008 E_mail : care@harmonyhome.co.in Website: www.harmonyhome.co.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; REHABILITATION; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT; SHELTER; SELF HELP GROUPS; DIFFERENTLY ABLED

809.	Imayam Social Welfare Association	Tel : 0422-2537637
	3, First Street	0422-2531621
	Anna Nagar	Fax :-
	Ganapathy	E_mail : imayamiswa2002@yahoo.com
	Coimbatore - 641006	Website: imayamcoimbatore.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SLUM DWELLERS; SEX WORKERS; MIGRANT LABOURERS; LIVELIHOOD; AIDS PREVENTION

810.	Indian Institute of Women and Child	Tel	:-
	Health Trust	Fax	: -
	Batlagundu Road	E_ma	il : -
	Post Office - Sempatti	Websi	ite: -
	Dindigul District - 624707	Conta	ct: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

811.	Indian Red Cross Society Red Cross Building No. 50, Montieth Road Egmore Chennai - 600008 Tamil Nadu	Tel : 044-28554548/425 09443060253 Fax : 044-28586997 E_mail : - Website: www.indianredcrosstnb.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; DIFFERENTLY ABLED; EDUCATION; DISASTER RELIEF; BLOOD BANK; AIDS PREVENTION; MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH

 812.
 Initiatives Women in Development
 Tel : 044-24799855

 "Almighty Royal" - G3
 044-24798942

 29/16 & 29/1C
 Fax :

 South Mada Street
 E_mail :

 Koyembedu - 600107
 Website:

 Tamil Nadu
 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; TRAINING

813. Integrated Rural Community Development Society (IRCDS) No. 13, Dr. Abdul Kalam Street MDM Nagar, Rajajipuram Tiruvallur - 602001 Tamil Nadu Tel : 044-27660084 Fax : -E_mail : ircds1986@yahoo.co.in ircds1986@gmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL WELFARE; CHILD DEVELOPMENT; HEALTH; BONDED LABOUR; HOUSING; SANITATION; TSUNAMI REHABILITATION; DISASTER RELIEF; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; MICRO FINANCE; COMMUNITY BASED REHABILITATION; EMPOWERING DIFFERENTLY ABLED PEOPLE

814.	Jaya Balwadi Educational Society	Tel : 0431-2500223
	(CUM) Jaya SSH Aravia	Fax : -
	Village - Akurichipatti	E_mail : -
	Post - Assor	Website: -
	Tiruchirapalli - 620015	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; CARE AND PROTECTION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

815.	Joint Action Council for Women	Tel : 044-24943827
	12, Rosary Church Road	044-24990262
	Mylapore	E_mail : jacw@hotmail.com
	Chennai - 600004	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; TRAINING; POVERTY; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

 816.
 KSR Educational and Charitable Trust
 Tel :

 KSR Kalvi Nagar
 Fax :

 Tiruchangode
 E_mail : ksrct@md2.vsnl.net.in

 Namkkal - 0
 Website:

 Tamil Nadu
 Contact:

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION

817.	Kalaiselvi Karunalaya Social Welfare	Tel	: 044-26257779
	Society		044-26254956
	PP1, 3rd Block	Fax	: -
	Mogappair West	E_mail	l : -
	Chennai - 600037	Websit	te: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SWADHAR HOME; OLD AGE HOME; DAY CARE CENTRES; ADOPTION; WOMEN HELPLINE; CHILD CARE CENTRE; EDUCATION; CHILD WELFARE; MICRO ENTERPRISES

818.	Kalviulagam Trust	Tel : -
	Kalviulagam Sivanandam Higher	Fax :-
	Secondary School	E_mail : -
	Kilithanpattarai, Katpadi	Website: -
	Vellore - 632007	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

819.	Karunalaya Saraswati Illam	Tel : -
	Nagapattinam Road	Fax :-
	Via - Azhiyur, Agarakadanibanoor	E_mail : -
	Nagapattinam District	Website: -
	Thiruvarur - 0	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

820. Khajamalai Ladies Association Khajamalai Tiruchirapalli - 620023 Tamil Nadu Tel : 0431-2459655 0431-2459634 Fax : -E_mail : klad1@nisd.gov.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; PRE-MARITAL COUNSELLING; EDUCATION; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; DRUG DE-ADDICTION CENTRE

821.	League for Education and Development	Tel : 0431-2432803
	(LEAD)	0431-2432521
	8/40, First Street	Fax :-
	Rayar Thoppu (Sriramapuram)	E_mail : radha_lead@hotmail.com
	Srirangam	Website: -
	Tiruchirapalli - 620006	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; MICRO CREDIT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; CHILD LABOUR; SELF HELP GROUPS; DIFFERENTLY ABLED; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

822.	Madhar Nala Thondu Niruvanam	Tel : 04142-287239
	Thiruvennipuram, Main Road	Fax : 04142-288251
	Post Office - Pathirikuppam	E_mail : mntnmd5@yahoo.co.in
	Cuddalore - 607401	Website: www.mntn.in
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; RURAL WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

823.	Madras Christian Council of Social Service	Tel : 044-26703246/0744 Fax : 044-26701841
	21, 6th Main Road	E_mail : mccss@mccss.org
	Jawahar Nagar	Website: www.mccss.org
	Chennai - 600082	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; AIDS PREVENTION; TRAFFICKING

824. Madras Seva Sadan Shenstone Park
7, Harrington Road Chetput
Chennai - 600031
Tamil Nadu Tel : 044-28363821 044-28362304 E_mail : pady_andal@yahoo.co.in ladyandal@rediffmail.com Website: www.ladyandal.in Contact: Hony. Gen. Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DESTITUTE HOME FOR GIRLS; REHABILITATION; EDUCATION; MENTAL HEALTH; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; COUNSELLING

825.	Maharaj Nagar Mahalir Mandram	Tel : 09843058035
	B-87, 7th Cross Street	Fax :-
	Maharaja Nagar	E_mail : beulahshekhar@yahoo.com
	Tirunelveli - 627011	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; CHILDLINE; CHILD PROTECTION

826.	Mahatama Gandhi Social Service	Tel	: 044-27554989/2358
	Educational Society	Fax	:-
	Uthiramerur Road	E_mai	l : -
	Karunkuli, Madurantakam Taluk	Websit	te: -
	Kancheepuram - 603303	Contac	et: Secretary
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SCHEDULED CASTES; WOMEN AGENCY; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; CRAFT CENTRES

827.	Manfort Community Development	Tel : 044-24914078
	Society	044-24460526
	Post Box No. 8733	Fax :-
	No. 17, State Bank of India Colony	E_mail : mcds@vsnl.com
	Shastri Nagar	Website: www.mcdschennai.com
	Chennai - 600020	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SKILL DEVELOPMENT; CAMPAIGN AGAINST FEMALE INFANTICIDE; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE

828.	Margaret Social Development Society	Tel	: -
	1345/4, New Vanakkara Street	Fax	: -
	Manambuchavady	E_ma	il : -
	Thanjavur - 613001	Webs	ite: -
	Tamil Nadu	Conta	ict: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

829.	Mary Jesus Social Welfare Trust	Tel : 09486344320
	Maravankudiruppu	Fax :-
	Post Office - Kottar	E_mail : info@mjswelfaretrust.org
	Nagercoil - 629002	Website: www.mjswelfaretrust.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TAILORING TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; OLD AGE HOME; CHILD CARE

830.	Mullai Michael Educational and	Tel :-
	Women's Association	Fax :-
	26, Thendral Nagar Road	E_mail : -
	Chennai - 0	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

831.	National Integrated Rural Development	Tel : 044-24747970
	Agency (NIRDA), Chennai	Fax : -
	Project Office	E_mail : nirdachennai@rediffmail.com
	No. 43, II Main Road	Website: www.nirda.org
	Kumaran Nagar	Contact: -
	Chennai - 600092	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; COACHING CLASSES; AIDS PREVENTION

832. National Integrated Rural Development Agency (NIRDA), Dindigul Liaison Office
III Cross Street, R. M. Colony
No. 641 [H2/M2 1754]
Dindigul - 624001
Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; COACHING CLASSES; AIDS PREVENTION

833.	Nehru Social Educational Centre	Tel : 04369-74431
	Ayakkaranpulam - 2	Fax :-
	Post Office - Sethi	E_mail : -
	Vedaraniam	Website: -
	Nagapattinam - 614707	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

834. Nirmala Nilayam

23, Santhom Road Mylapore Chennai - 600004 Tamil Nadu Tel : -Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

835. Oazoane

94/1, Agraharam Aranthangi Pudukottai - 614616 Tamil Nadu Tel : 04371-270361/128 09443185606 Fax : 04371-270361 E_mail : oazoane@sancharnet.in Website: www.oazoane.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; SKILL TRAINING; MICRO FINANCE; CRECHE; INCOME GENERATION; SHORT STAY HOME

836.Organisation for Women Liberation
"Gramya Bhavan" Ooty RoadTel: 0423-2204544"Gramya Bhavan" Ooty RoadFax: 0423-2230851The Nilgiris
Aruvankadu - 643202E_mail : owl@sify.comTamil NaduContact: Honorary Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; PRIMARY EDUCATION; BONDED LABOUR; TRIBALS; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; CHILD MARRIAGE; ADOLESCENTS; CHILD TRAFFICKING; AIDS PREVENTION

837.	P. S. G. and Sons Charities Trust	Tel : 0422-2572265
	Post Box No. 1609	Fax :-
	Peelamedu	E_mail : charity@psgtech.edu
	Coimbatore - 641004	Website: www.psgsonscharities.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; TRAINING; EDUCATION

838.	Palmyrah Workers Development	Tel : 04651-270241
	Society, Kanyakumari	04651-270138
	Crustal Street	Fax :-
	Marthandam	E_mail : palmarts@eth.net
	Kanyakumari - 629165	Website: www.pwds.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; MICRO FINANCE; SHELTER; AIDS PREVENTION; EDUCATION; CHILDCARE; CAPACITY BUILDING; SCHEDULED TRIBES; LIVELIHOOD

839.	Palmyrah Workers Development	Tel : 0452-2603652
	Society Coordination Centre, Madurai	Fax : 0452-2300369
	11, Kennet Cross Road	E_mail : datapwds@eth.net
	New Ellis Nagar	Website: www.pwds.org
	Madurai - 625016	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; COACHING CLASSES; AIDS PREVENTION

840. **People's Organisation for Rural Health** Tel : -**Education and Economic Development** Fax :-5/165, Gandhi Nagar Kappakur Website: -Madurai - 625008 Contact: -Tamil Nadu

E_mail : preed@eth.net

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; DIFFERENTLY ABLED; RURAL POOR; DISADVANTAGED GROUPS; CHILD LABOUR; EDUCATION

841. **Perivar Organisation for Women Empowerment and Renaissance** Periyar Education Complex Periyar Nagar Vallam Thanjavur - 613403 Tamil Nadu

Tel : 04362-264510 : -Fax E_mail : parveenh@powerngo.org Website: www.powerngo.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; SKILL TRAINING; FAMILY COUNSELLING; HEALTH; LIVELIHOOD; RURAL COMMUNITY

842.	Practice on Vaigunda Vivekananda's	Tel : -
	Equity Revolution	Fax :-
	15/55, Main Road, Poojja Puravilai	E_mail : -
	Agasteeswaram	Website: -
	Kanyakumari - 629701	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

843.	Rajiv Gandhi Rural Women and	Tel : -
	Children Development Scheme	Fax :-
	2/757, VOC Nagar Sulakari Medu	E_mail : -
	Virudhunagar (R) - 626003	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

844. Ramasamy Chellapappu Educational	Tel : 04327-238234
Trust	09443834976
1/118, Musili Street	Fax :-
Eragudi Tharaiyur, Thuraiyur	E_mail : rccatering_tyr@yahoo.co.in
Dist. Trichy - 621001	Website: -
Tamil Nadu	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; HEALTH; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

845.	Rural Development Trust	Tel : 094425310	03
	32, Old Mamallapuram Road	044-274453	392
	(Opp. Pillaiyar Koil)	Fax :-	
	Thiruporur	E_mail : -	
	Kancheepuram - 630110	Website: -	
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; MIGRANT CHILDREN; RURAL POOR; CONSTRUCTION LABOUR; SARVA SHIKSHA ABHIYAN; EDUCATION; SCHEDULED CASTES; SCHEDULED TRIBES

846.	Rural Education and Action	Tel : 04331-242583
	Development	09443147164
	1926, Sakthi Vinayagar Street	Fax :-
	Villandai, Andimadam	E_mail : readpen@sancharnet.in
	Perambalam District - 621801	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HEALTH; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD LABOUR; ORPHANS; AIDS PREVENTION

847.	Rural Education and Economic	Tel : -
	Development Trust	Fax :-
	84-B, Agrakaram	E_mail : -
	Post Box No. 1249, Gandhi Park Road	Website: -
	Ananthangi (R)	Contact: -
	Pudukottai - 614616	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN

848.	Rural Interdisciplinary Development	Tel : 04348-47407
	Society (RIDS)	Fax :-
	No. 5, APCT Complex	E_mail : -
	Perianahalli, Kariamangalam District	Website: -
	Dharmapuri - 635205	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL; CHILD HOME; DISABILITIES

Sayee Educational & Rural	Tel : -
Development Society	Fax :-
34, Pilyarkail Street, Pauparapatti	E_mail : -
Dharmapuri - 0	Website: -
Tamil Nadu	Contact: -
	34, Pilyarkail Street, Pauparapatti Dharmapuri - 0

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; RURAL DEVELOPMENT

850.	Service for Rural Education Youth	Tel : 0452-4367375
	Awareness and Sustainability	Fax :-
	(SREYAS)	E_mail : sreyasngo@yahoo.com
	3/74, Sivarakottai Village	Website: -
	Thirumangalam Taluk	Contact: -
	Madurai District - 625706	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; HEALTH; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; EDUCATION

851.	Sewa Nilayam Society in Association	Tel : 04546-249222
	with Ryder Cheshire Foundation	04546-244311
	Post - Rajasthan	Fax :-
	Aundipatti	E_mail : sevanil@md3.vsnl.net.in
	Theni - 625512	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; HEALTH; SUPPORT SERVICES; TRAINING; RURAL POOR

852. Social Education and Economic Tel : Development Society Fax : No. 202 - D, Jayaram Nagar E_mail : Athipatti, Sempatty PO Website: Aruppukottai Contact: Virudhunagar - 626101
Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

853.	Society for Community Organisation	Tel : 04367-270420
	and Rural Development	Fax :-
	Alangottai	E_mail : scordindia@hotmail.com
	Mannargudi Taluk	Website: www.india.org/scord
	Thiruvarur - 614018	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; MICRO FINANCE; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; MICRO CREDIT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; REHABILITATION OF DIFFERENTLY ABLED

854.	Society for People Environment and	Tel : -
	Economy Development	Fax :-
	2/10, Saraya Badarahally	E_mail : -
	Village & P.O Indur	Website: -
	Dharmapuri - 636803	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

855.	Society for Women Action and Rural	Tel : 09688173934
	Development (SWARD)	09790537673
	Post Office - Mahadanapuram	E_mail : ngosward@yahoo.com
	Karur - 639106	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SCHOOL DROPOUTS; ADOLESCENTS; AIDS; ENVIRONMENT; SARVA SHIKSHA ABHIYAN

856. Society for Women's Education Economic Development (SWEED)
19/3, Pandian Nagar E_mail : sweed@sancharnet.in Melu Website: Madurai District - 625106 Contact: Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; EDUCATION; DALIT WOMEN; AIDS PREVENTION

857.Socio -Economic Development
Association (SEDA)Tel: 04651-249462
094431565106-139, Tvm Road
AzhagiamandapamFax: -Post Office - Mulagumoodu
Kanyakumari District - 629167
Tamil NaduWebsite: www.sedaindia.com
Contact: Director (Marketing)

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; ECONOMIC EMPOWERMENT; EMBROIDERY; ZARI EMBROIDERY; HANDICRAFTS; COCONUT BASED HANDICRAFTS

858.	Socio-Economic and Educational Trust	Tel	: -
	(SEED Trust)	Fax	: -
	271, 16th Avenue	E_ma	il : -
	Ashok Nagar	Webs	ite: -
	Chennai - 600083	Conta	.ct: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

859.	Sri Annamalaiyar Educational Society	Tel	: -
	Village/Post - Nookkambadi	Fax	: -
	Via - Mangalaur	E_mail	l:-
	Taluka - Tiruvannamalai	Websit	te: -
	Thiruvarur - 606752	Contac	:t: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

860. Sri Kumarappa Seva Sangam Tel : Old No - 58/1 Fax
New No. 74 E_mail : Ramanuja Koodam Street Website Chennai - 600021 Contact: Tamil Nadu

Tel : 044-25957751 Fax : -E_mail : info@srikumarappasevasangam.com Website: www.srikumarappasevasangam.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION; INCOME GENERATION; CHILD LABOUR; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

861.	Sri Rama Krishna Sarada Trust	Tel : -
	Trichy Trunk Road	Fax :-
	New Edaikkal	E_mail : -
	Ulunderpet	Website: -
	Villupuram - 606107	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

862.	Sri Ramakrishna Poor Widows	Tel :-
	Industrial Society	Fax :-
	No. 12, Gurumoorthy Garden Street	E_mail : -
	Peramboor	Website: -
	Chennai - 11	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

863. St. John Sangam Trust Roever Education Campus
Perambalur - 621212
Tamil Nadu
Tel : 04328-77132
Fax : 04328-77418
E_mail : jstpd1@nisd.gov.in
Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DAY CARE CENTRE

864. **St. Joseph Development Trust** Periyakulam Taluk Theni District Genguvarpatti - 625203 Tamil Nadu Tel : 04543-265075 Fax : 04543-264881 E_mail : sebaedsjdt@yahoo.com Website: www.sjdt.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; CHILD CARE; HEALTH CARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; EDUCATION TO SCHOOL DROPOUTS; CHILD LABOUR ELIMINATION; TRIBAL DEVELOPMENT; REHABILITATION; UPLIFTMENT OF WEAKER SECTIONS

865.	St. Xavier's Educational Development	Tel : 04173-244368
	Society	Fax :-
	Indira Nagar	E_mail : muthuorg@yahoo.com
	Thatchur Panchayat	Website: -
	Susainagar	Contact: -
	Thiruvarur - 632326	
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

866.Stree Seva Mandir
SabarmatiTel<th: 044-24843281
044-24800636K. Karunanidhi Road
Chennai - 600097
Tamil NaduE_mail : admin@streesevamandir.org
Website: www.streesevamandir.org
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; POOR GIRLS HOME FOR DESTITUTES; EDUCATION; TRAINING; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

867.	Tamil Nadu Board of Rural	Tel : -
	Development	Fax :-
	13, Cresent Park Street	E_mail : -
	T. Nagar	Website: -
	Thiruvannamalai - 0	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN

868. Tamil Nadu People Welfare Association (TNPWA)
Pallapatty
Nilakottai Taluk
Dindigul District - 624201
Tamil Nadu
Tel : 04543-238842
Fax : E_mail : tapwa2001@yahoo.com
Website: www.tapwa.org
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; SHELTER; MICRO CREDIT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; TRAINING; ORPHANAGE; HEALTH

869.	Tamil Nadu Resource Team	Tel : 044-25505851/6836
	10, East Street	Fax : 044-25507979
	Kolathur	Emailtamilnaduresourceteam@rediffmail.com
	Chennai - 600099	Website: tamilnaduresourceteam.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; FEMALE INFANTICIDE; FOETICIDE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; CHILD LABOUR; DOWRY PREVENTION

870.	Thanjavur Multipurpose Social Service	Tel : 04362-230977
	Society	04362-233193
	2851/50, Trichy Road	Fax :-
	Post Box No. 77	E_mail : tajmsss@rediffmail.com
	Thanjavur - 613001	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; PROTECTION OF WOMEN FROM DOMESTIC VIOLENCE CELL

871.	The Banyan	Tel : 044-26530504
	6th Main Road	Fax : 044-26530105
	Mogappair ERI Scheme, Mogapair West	E_mail : thebanyan@vsnl.com
	Chennai - 600058	Website: www.thebanyan.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DISABLED WOMEN; REHABILITATION; MENTAL HEALTH; SHELTER; HOMELESS WOMEN 872. The Society Organised for Promotion Tel : - of Rural Tribal & Downtrodden Fax : - M-3/1, Gandhigram E_mail : - Housing Unit, Salai Road Website: - Waraiyur Contact: - Trichy - 0 Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; OLD AGE HOME

873.	The Swallows Handicrafts	Tel : -
	Industrial Cooperative Society	Fax :-
	Dexseeya Nagar	E_mail : -
	Chennai - 600081	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

874.	The Women's Indian Association	Tel : 044-24938907
	R. A. Puram Hostel, New 177	Fax :-
	Old 43, Greenways Road	E_mail : -
	Chennai - 600028	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

875.	Time Organisation	Tel	: -
	Main Road	Fax	: -
	Budalur (R)	E_mai	1:-
	Pudukottai - 613602	Websit	te: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; TRAINING

876. Tiruchirapalli Multipurpose Social Service Society
49 K Bharathiyar, Melapudur Post Box No. 12 Tiruchirapalli - 620001 Tamil Nadu

Tel : 0431-2410026 Fax : 0431-2412619 E_mail : tmsss@eth.net Website: tmsss.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; MICRO CREDIT; MICRO ENTERPRISES; CHILD CARE CENTRE; DOMESTIC VIOLENCE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS

877.	Vairam Telesis Education Centre	Tel : 04369-220345
	K Vairakkannu	Fax :-
	32, Kannu Thoppu Street	E_mail : vairamlike@yahoo.co.in
	Thiruthuraipoondi	Website: -
	Thanjavur - 614713	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CONDENSED COURSES OF EDUCATION; EDUCATION WOMEN; OLD AGE HOME; SHELTER; NON FORMAL EDUCATION; TRAINING DIFFERENTLY ABLED

878.	Velchery Pavement and Slum Dwellers'	Tel : 044-28232636
	Rehabilitation Centre	Fax : -
	GEMS Foundation	E_mail : -
	383, Mount Road, Saidapet	Website: -
	Chennai - 600015	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SLUM DWELLERS; REHABILITATION; RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL FOR GIRLS; HOME FOR GIRLS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; UNEMPLOYED WOMEN; FREE BOYS HOME

879.	Venkateswara Education and Rural	Tel : -
	Development Trust	Fax :-
	No. 136/B, Main Road	E_mail : -
	Kachanam	Website: -
	Thiruvarur - 610201	Contact: -
	Tamil Nadu	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

880. Vidiyal

21, Kennet Nagar Muthupatti East Madurai - 625003 Tamil Nadu Tel : 0452-2675632 Fax : -E_mail : mdu_vidiyal@sancharnet.in Website: www.vidiyalchildren.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

881.	Village Integrated Service Unit	Tel : -
	No. 1, Anandapuram East Street	Fax :-
	Vodagarai	E_mail : -
	Tiruchirapalli - 620008	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

882.	Village Reconstruction and	Tel	: 0427-2442192
	Development Project	Fax	: 0427-2440423
	3/88 AB Upstairs	E_mail	l : -
	Opp. SCCB Marriage Hall	Websit	te: -
	New Fair Lands	Contac	:t: -
	Salem - 636354		
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

883.	Virudhunagar Mahalir Membatu	Tel : -
	Kazhagam	Fax :-
	102/55, Seethakatha Street	E_mail : -
	Virudhunagar - 600010	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

884.	Weaker Section Welfare Association	Tel	: 04339-220506
	1/28, Amman Kovil Street		04339-220490
	Viralimalai	Fax	:-
	Pudukottai - 621316	E_mail	l : info@weswa.org
	Tamil Nadu	Websit	te: www.weswa.org
		Contac	et: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; SC/ST; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

885. Welfare Organisation for Rural Tel : Development (WORD) Fax : Samuel Illam E_mail : Aranmanai Kottai Street Website: Nilakottai Taluk Contact: Dindigul District - 624208
Tamil Nadu

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

886.	Women Organisation for Mass Action	Tel : 270910
	(WOMAN)	Fax :-
	9, South Street	E_mail : womanapk@yahoo.co.in
	Aruppukottai - 626101	Website: -
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

887.Women's Emancipation and
Development TrustTel: 04552-243210Gandhi Nagar, ChellampattiFax: -Gandhi Nagar, ChellampattiE_mail : wedtrust@rediffmail.comUsilampatti TalukWebsite: www.wedtrustindia.orgMadurai - 625566Contact: -Tamil NaduTel

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; ADOLESCENT GIRL; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; FEMALE INFANTICIDE PREVENTION; CAPACITY BUILDING; SCHOOL DROPOUTS; EDUCATION; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION 888.Women's Indian AssociationTel : -Gopalapuram BranchFax : -Post Office - Gopalapuram 12E_mail : -IInd Street, Ganapathy ColonyWebsite: -Chennai - 0Contact: -Tamil NaduContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

889. Women's Organisation for Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pandamangalam
102, Bazaar Street
Post Office - Padmangalam
Taluka - Velur, Namakkal
Pandamangalam - 763008
Tamil Nadu Tel : 04268-2430960 Fax : -E_mail : siva_word@hotmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; FEMALE INFANTICIDES; SEXUAL ABUSE

890. Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN) Branch Office 186/1, kavin Harsha Complex Nethaji Nagar, IInd Street Trichy Road Namakkal - 637001 Tamil Nadu Tel : 04286-220280 04286-220478

Fax :-

E_mail : wordnkl@gmail.com Website: www.word.org.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO-CREDIT; WOMEN EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; MICRO-ENTERPRISES 891. Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pallipalayam
7-C, Andikadu
Vediara Sampalayam Road
Agraharam Post, Namakkal District
Pallipalayam - 638008
Tamil Nadu Tel : 04288-2240212 Fax : 04288-2211111 E_mail : wordppm@gmail.com Website: www.word.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; MICRO ENTERPRISES

892.	Women's Voluntary Service	Tel	: 044-28361434
	of Tamil Nadu		044-28361825
	19, New 6/Old 19	Fax	: -
	Mayor V. R. Ramanathan Road	E_mai	1:-
	Chetpet	Websi	te: -
	Chennai - 600031	Contac	ct: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; TRAINING; CRECHES; AIDS PREVENTION; DIFFERENTLY ABLED

893.	Working Women's Forum (WWF)	Tel : 044-24992853/3937
	55, Bhimasena Garden Street	044-24992853
	Mylapore	E_mail : wwforum@eth.net
	Chennai - 600004	Website: www.workingwomensforum.org
	Tamil Nadu	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; TRAINING; MICRO INSURANCE; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; SKILL TRAINING; CHILD LABOUR; REHABILITATION

894. YWCA (TN) Chennai
 1086, Poonamalli High Road
 Chennai - 600084
 Tamil Nadu

Tel : 044-25324261 E_mail : ywcamadras@sancharnet.in Website: www.ywcachennai.com Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; SHELTER; SKILL TRAINING; HOSTELS FOR WORKING WOMEN; DAY CARE CENTRE 895. **YWCA (TN) Coimbatore** Post Box No. 3984 Avanarhi Road Coimbatore - 641018 Tamil Nadu Tel : 0422-2212306 0422-2213993 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; FAMILY COUNSELLING; COUNSELLING WOMEN; SHELTER; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SKILL TRAINING; WORKING WOMEN'S HOSTELS; DAY CARE CENTRE

896.	Zonta Resource Centre	Tel	: 044-24971578
	No. 1, 6th Cross Street	Fax	: -
	C. I. T. Colony	E_mai	1:-
	Mylapore	Websit	te: -
	Chennai - 600004	Contac	et: -
	Tamil Nadu		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; EDUCATION; HEALTH; TRAINING; COUNSELLING; LEGAL AID; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

UTTAR PRADESH

897.	Action for Women and Rural	Tel : 0512-2602276
	Development	0512-6451259
	(AWARD)	Fax : 0512-2626564
	127/299, W-Block	E_mail : awardkanpur@gmail.com
	Keshav Nagar	award_kanpur@yahoo.co.in
	Kanpur - 208014	Website: www.awardindia.org
	Uttar Pradesh	Contact: Secretary General

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; POVERTY ALLEVIATION; CREDIT; INCOME GENERATION; AWARENESS GENERATION; HEALTH; SANITATION; SC/ST/OBC/; FARMERS; LANDLESS LABOURERS; LIVELIHOOD; MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 898. Association for Advocacy & Legal Initiatives (AALI)
407 - Dr. Brijnath Road New Hyderabad Colony Lucknow - 0 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 0522-2782060 Fax : 0522-2782066 E_mail : aali@lw1.vsnl.net.in aali@aalilegal.org Website: www.aalilegal.co.in Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; ADVOCACY; LEGAL AID; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; NETWORKING

899.	Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Samiti	Tel	: 0584-234020
	Rashtriya Raj Marg	Fax	: -
	Labhari - Meerganj	E_mai	1:-
	Post Office - Gugai	Websi	te: -
	Bareilly District - 243504	Contac	et: General Secretary
	Uttar Pradesh		

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR SCHOOL; ASHRAM SCHOOL; VOLUNTEER'S EDUCATION; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; CHILD HEALTH AND NUTRITION; CHILD RIGHTS; ENVIRONMENT; WORKER'S EDUCATION; WOMEN LABOUR EDUCATION; NETWORKING; SACS NETWORK; TRAINING

900.	Entrepreneurship Development	Tel : 0522-2780820
	Institute of India	Fax : 0522-2780856
	432/36 (F/F)	E_mail : edinro@sancharnet.in
	Kala Kankar Colony	Website: www.ediindia.org
	Old Hyderabad	Contact: -
	Lucknow - 226007	
	Uttar Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO ENTERPRISES; MICRO FINANCE; LIVELIHOOD; SKILL TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING

901. **Gyan Bharati Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Trust** 242, Gopal Ganj Orai District Jalaun - 285001 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 05162-252096 Fax : -E_mail : gyanbharati-01@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILDREN; LIBRARY; FRUIT PRESERVATION; CORRESPONDENCE COURSE; WATER; AGRICULTURE; HEALTH; SCHOOL HEALTH; AWARENESS; PANCHAYATI RAJ; LEGAL RIGHTS; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; CHILD GUIDANCE SERVICES; INCOME GENERATION

902.	Indian Women's Industrial Training	Tel : -
	Institute and Rehabilitation	Fax :-
	460, Deopur	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Rajapuram	Website: -
	Lucknow - 0	Contact: -
	Uttar Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; POOR WOMEN; REHABILITATION; TRAINING

903.	Joint Women's Programme	Tel : -
	Bunglow No. 2	Fax :-
	William Holland Hall	E_mail : -
	(Holland Hall), University Road	Website: -
	Allahabad - 211002	Contact: -
	Uttar Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

904.	Kalyani Mahila Vikash Sansthan	Tel	: 05162-251571
	29, Surya Nagar	Fax	: -
	Orai - 285001	E_mai	l : -
	Uttar Pradesh	Websit	te: -
		Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; SKILL TRAINING; EDUCATION 905.Laxmi Women & Child WelfareTel: 0522-2788575OrganisationFax: -D - 16, Nirala NagarE_mail : -Opp. Ramakrishna MathWebsite: -Lucknow - 226020Contact: -Uttar PradeshContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; COUNSELLING

906.	Madrasa Shamsul Islam Entazamiya	Tel : 09758464522
	Committee	Fax : -
	Village - Siras Khera	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Siras Khera	Website: -
	Block - Munda Pandey	Contact: -
	Moradabad District - 0	
	Uttar Pradesh	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; HEALTH; MENTALLY HANDICAPPED; ORPHANS; EYE CAMP; SELF HELP GROUPS; SCHEDULED CASTES; SCHEDULED TRIBES; YOUTH

907.	Mahila Punrothan Samiti	Tel : 05440-253068
	Vill. & P.O Barkachha Kalan	Fax :-
	Mirzapur - 231001	E_mail : -
	Uttar Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; EDUCATION; NON FORMAL EDUCATION

908.	Mahila Seva Sansthan	Tel	: 01345-240219
	Near Sargam Cinema	Fax	: -
	Chandpur	E_mail	l : -
	Bijnor - 246725	Websit	te: -
	Uttar Pradesh	Contac	:t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; TRAINING; RESEARCH STUDIES; SKILL TRAINING; EDUCATION; ENVIRONMENT 909. Mahila Utthan

Village - Katrari Post - Katrari Deoria Dist. - 274001 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 05568-224991 09455170478 Fax : -E_mail : mahila_utthan@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

910.Murali Bal Vidya MandirTel: 05841-275713NigohiFax: -Shahajanpur - 242001E_mail : -Uttar PradeshWebsite: -Contact:-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ENVIRONMENT; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; TRAINING; ADVOCACY; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC)

911.	National Council of Development	Tel : 0542-2318574
	Communication (NCDC)	0542-2316635
	B - 33/14-22	Fax : 09936247568
	Koshlesh Nagar, Sunderpur	E_mail : ncdcindia@gmail.com
	Varanasi - 221005	Website: www.ncdcindia.net
	Uttar Pradesh	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; NUTRITION; EDUCATION; LIVELIHOOD SECURITY; GIRL CHILD; MARGINALIZED FAMILIES; RESEARCH; TRAINING; PUBLICATIONS; RURAL WOMEN; NETWORKING; FARMERS; HERBS; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; TRIBAL WOMEN; ORGANISING WOMEN

912.New Public School SamitiTel: 0522-2741216504/21-D, Krishna BhawanFax: -Tagore Marg, DaliganjE_mail : npss_1@sify.comLucknow - 0Website: -Uttar PradeshContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO CREDIT; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SELF HELP GROUPS; PANCHAYATI RAJ; AWARENESS GENERATION; LIVELIHOOD; AGRICULTURE 913. **Rashtriya Mahila Sansthan** B - 7/2, Reserve Bank Colony Pramila Srivastav Marg Lucknow - 226018 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 0522-3918072 0522-2328708 Fax : -E_mail : -Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; YOUTH WELFARE; HEALTH; NUTRITION; FEMALE FOETICIDE; ADOPTION

914. Sabla

57, R. D. A. Indira Nagar Colony Raebareli - 229001 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 0535-2202185 Fax : -E_mail : sabla_raebareli@yahoo.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; CHILD RIGHTS; WOMEN RIGHTS; SOCIAL WELFARE; ORGANISING WOMEN; PARTICIPATORY APPROACH; COUNSELLING; LEGAL RIGHTS; SELF HELP GROUPS; SHELTER HOME; DESTITUTE WOMEN; ADOLESCENT; DESTITUTE CHILD; TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE

915.	Sakhi Kendra	Tel : 0512-2422478/1376
	71, HIG, K. D. A. Colony	09336115763
	PAC Road, Shyam Nagar	Fax :-
	Kanpur - 208013	E_mail : sakhikendra@yahoo.com
	Uttar Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; REPRODUCTIVE CHILD HEALTH; GENDER; SLUM WOMEN

916. Samajotthan

Civil Lines In Front of Kansal Automobiles Deoria - 274001 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 09455170478 Fax : -E_mail : samajotthan@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WEAKER SECTION WOMEN; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

917. Samarpan Jankalyan Samiti 145, Subhas Nagar Konch Jalaun - 285205 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 05165-244801 Fax : 05165-244801 E_mail : sjks@sancharnet.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOOD; SELF HELP GROUPS; GENDER DEVELOPMENT; PANCHAYATI RAJ; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; PLANNING; WOMEN LEADERSHIP; GENDER EQUALITY; AGRICULTURE; WOMEN FARMERS; CAPACITY BUILDING; PEOPLE'S PARTNERSHIP; EDUCATION; COMMUNITY PARTICIPATION

918.Sewa Lucknow
474 A/ 1 K A /4Tel<th: 0522-2369134/025</th>474 A/ 1 K A /4Fax: 0522-2369134Brahm Nagar, Near Shia Degree College
Sitapur RoadE_mail : runabanerjee@hotmail.com
sewa_lko@rediffmail.comLucknow - 226007
Uttar PradeshWebsite: -
Contact: Chief Executive Officer

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; LIVELIHOODS; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; CHILD EDUCATION; TRAFFICKING; AIDS; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; WOMEN ISSUES; CHILD ISSUE; INCOME GENERATION; MICRO CREDIT; WEAVING; SELF HELP GROUPS; SANITATION; HANDICRAFTS; CHIKAN EMBROIDERY

919.	Shramik Bharti	Tel : 0512-2581091/0823
	392, Vikas Nagar	Fax : 0522-2584074
	Lakhanpur	E_mail : shramikbharti@hotmail.com
	Kanpur - 0	info@shramikbharti.org
	Uttar Pradesh	Website: www.shramikbharti.org
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; MICRO FINANCE; LIVELIHOOD; SELF HELP GROUPS; COMMUNITY HEALTH; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

920.	Skill Development Institute (SD)	I) Tel	: 0522-	-2715095	
	19/963, Indira Nagar		0923	5882053	
	Lucknow - 226016	E_ma	uil :		
	Uttar Pradesh	skill_	developr	nent_institute@yahoo.c	o.in
		Webs	site: -		
		Conta	act: -		
					~ * * *

Activities:	WOMEN	WELFARE;	WOMEN'S	EMPOWERMENT;	SKILL
DEVELOPME	NT				

921.	Smt. Bhudevi Mahila Evam Bal Vikas	Tel	: 0562-2358735
	Shikshan Sansthan		0562-2357737
	Nirala Nagar	Fax	: -
	Nagla Padi	E_mai	1:-
	Agra - 282005	Websi	te: -
	Uttar Pradesh	Contac	ct: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; TRAINING; ENVIRONMENT; ADVOCACY; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; EMPLOYMENT; SUBSTANCE ABUSE

922.	Social Action for Knowledge Building	Tel : 09412039295
	and Awareness Raising (SAKAR)	09415156296
	C-107/3, Rajendra Nagar	Fax :-
	Bareilly - 243122	E_mail : sakar.s@rediffmail.com
	Uttar Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; SELF HELP GROUPS; CAPACITY BUILDING; AWARENESS GENERATION; ADOLESCENT GIRLS; NETWORKING; RIGHT TO INFORMATION; ADVOCACY

923.	Surabhi Seva Sansthan	Tel	: 09335983779
	Nahar Chowk Bhikhampur Road		09453336063
	Deoria - 274001	Fax	: -
	Uttar Pradesh	E_mail	l : -
		Websit	te: -
		Contac	t: Incharge

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN DEVELOPMENT; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; CHILD WELFARE; GIRLS EDUCATION; DRUG DE-ADDICTION; HEALTH; CHILD LABOUR; COUNSELLING

924.	Tirupati Mahila Gramoudyog Kendra	Tel	: 2418170
	C-2782, Rajaji Puram	Fax	: -
	Lucknow - 226017	E_mail	l:-
	Uttar Pradesh	Websit	e: -
		Contac	t: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; SKILL TRAINING; ADOLESCENT HEALTH & NUTRITION; ENVIRONMENT; ADOLESCENT REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH RIGHTS; EMPLOYMENT; REHABILITATION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; HANDICRAFTS

925. Vanangana

Dwarika Puri Near Karvi Bus Stand Karvi Chitrakoot District - 210205 Uttar Pradesh Tel : 05198-236985 Fax : -E_mail : vanangana@rediffmail.com Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN; TRAINING; CAPACITY BUILDING; RURAL WOMEN; EDUCATION; SEXUAL ABUSE

926.	Women's Action Group - Chelsea	Tel : 95120-2450058
	1543, Sector 29	Fax :-
	Noida - 201302	E_mail : magoo@vsnl.com
	Uttar Pradesh	Website: -
		Contact: Neelam Dang, Ms.

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; COUNSELLING; AIDS COUNSELLING; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC)

UTTARAKHAND

927.Abhiyan, UttarakhandTel: 01372-238236Tolgaon, Post LadoliFax: -Via - GaucharE_mail : -Rudraprayag District - 246429Website: -UttarakhandContact: Chairperson

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ENTREPRENEURSHIP; INCOME GENERATION; TRAINING; RURAL AREA; WOMEN AND CHILDREN; TRIBALS

928.Bharatiya Gramothan Sanstha
Opp. R. T. O. OfficeTel: 0135-2433658
0135-2416496Dhalwala
Rishikesh
Tehri Garhwal - 0
UttarakhandFax: 0135-2433658
E_mail : contact@bgsuttarakhand.comWebsite:www.bgsuttarakhand.org
Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN; SELF HELP GROUPS; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; EMPLOYMENT GENERATION

929.	Dr. Bhimrao Ambedkar Samajothan	Tel : -
	Samiti	Fax :-
	Naya Bazar	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Berinag	Website: -
	Pithoragarh - 0	Contact: -
	Uttarakhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

930.	Himalayan Action Research Centre	Tel : 0135-2760121
	(HARC)	Fax : 0135-2460121
	744, Indira Nagar	E_mail : info@harcindia.org
	Phase II	Website: www.harcindia.org
	Post Office - New Forest	Contact: -
	Dehradun - 248006	
	Uttarakhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; PANCHAYATI RAJ

931.	Himalayan Society for Alternative	Tel	: 01372-252194
	Development (HIMAD)		01372-252614
	Vishwanath Talkies (Near)	Fax	: 01372-252367/252291
	Gopeshwar	E_mai	l : himad@vsnl.net
	Chamoli District - 246401	Websit	te: -
	Uttarakhand	Contac	et: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; INCOME GENERATION; SKILLS DEVELOPMENT TRAINING; PANCHAYATI RAJ; AWARENESS GENERATION 932. **Himalayan Trust** 274, Phase II Vasant Vihar Dehradun - 248006 Uttarakhand Tel : 0135-2683081 Fax : 0135-2620334 E_mail : ubcentre@del2.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ENTREPRENEURSHIP DEVELOPMENT; INCOME GENERATION; WATER SANITATION; NON FROMAL EDUCATION TRAINING; IEC MATERIAL; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC)

933.	Janjati Mahila Kalyan Evam Balothan	Tel : 01374-222678
	Society	09412077854
	Court Road	Fax :-
	Uttarkashi - 249193	E_mail : janjati_mahila@yahoo.com
	Uttarakhand	Website: -
		Contact: Chairperson

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; HEALTH; DESTITUTE WOMEN; SHELTER WOMEN; ST; HILLY AREAS; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; CHILD WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; COMPUTER

934.	Lakshmi Ashram	Tel : -
	Post Office - Kausani	Fax :-
	Almora District - 263639	E_mail : -
	Uttaranchal	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RESIDENTIAL SCHOOL FOR GIRLS

935.	Mahila Navjagaran Sansthan	Tel :-
	Block Road	Fax :-
	Near Shiv Mandir, Chamba	E_mail : -
	Tehri District - 249145	Website: -
	Uttarakhand	Contact: -

Activities:	WOMEN	WELFARE;	NATIONAL	RURAL	EMPLOYMENT
GUARANTEE	ACT				

936. Meera Behan Jan Kalyan Mahila Tel : Prashikshan Evam Shiksha Sansthan C-106, Bairaj Colony E_mail : Pashulok, Rishikesh Website: Dehradun - 0 Contact: Uttarakhand

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWAWLAMBAN; INCOME GENERATION

937.	Pahal	Tel : 05946-225748
	Manas Mandir	05946-223775
	Cantt. Road	Fax :-
	Pithoragarh	E_mail : info@pahal-understanding.org
	Nainital District - 262501	Website: www.pahal-understanding.org
	Uttarakhand	Contact: Executive Director

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF HELP GROUPS; SOCIAL WELFARE; INCOME GENERATION; HEALTH; LITERACY; MICRO FINANCE; RURAL DEVELOPMENT; WOMEN'S RIGHTS; AWARD; NATIONAL AWARD; CHILD RIGHTS; HYGIENE; SANITATION; NATIONAL RESOURCE MANAGEMENT; CAPACITY BUILDING; ENVIRONMENT

938.	Rawai Jaunsar Bal Mahila Utthan	Tel : 0135-2713063
	Sansthan	09319322187
	19-C, Subhash Road	Fax :-
	Dehradun - 248001	E_mail : rawaijaunsregmail.com
	Uttarakhand	Website: -
		Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SELF EMPLOYMENT; FAMILY WELFARE; DOWRY; HEALTH; ENVIRONMENT; EDUCATION; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT; SCHEDULED CASTES; SCHEDULED TRIBES; OTHER BACKWARD CLASSES; WOMEN AND CHILDREN 939. Society for Voluntary Approach in Rural Development Action
E - 3/484, MDDA Colony
Near Water Tank, P.O. Defence Colony
Dehradun Ajaibpur Kalan
Dehradun - 248001
Uttarakhand Tel : 0135-6527243 Fax : -E_mail : vardanngo@rediff.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; EDUCATION; LIVELIHOOD PROMOTION; PARTICIPATORY SKILL; COMMUNITY MOBILISATION; PARTICIPATORY RURAL APPRAISAL; COMMUNITY HEALTH; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH

940.	Sri Nanda Devi Mahila Lok Vikas	Tel : 013754-25547
	Samiti	Fax :-
	Mandir Marg	E_mail : -
	Post Box No. 6, Gopeshwar	Website: -
	Chamoli - 246401	Contact: -
	Uttarakhand	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; CAPACITY BUILDING; AWARENESS GENERATION; RURAL COMMUNITY

941.	Swati Gramodyog Sansthan	Tel : 05964-225917	
	Village - Devtola	09412095668	
	Pithoragarh - 262501	Fax : -	
	Uttarakhand	E_mail : -	
		Website: -	
		Contact: -	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; RASHTRIYA MAHILA KOSH; CREDIT FOR WOMEN

942.	Uttarakhand Gramin Vikas Samiti	Tel :-
	Village - Gwaldham	Fax :-
	Post - Gwaldham	E_mail : - ugvsd1@nisd.gov.in
	Chamoli - 0	Website: -
	Uttarakhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOMES; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; DRUG ABUSE PREVENTION

943.	Uttarakhand Shoshit Mahila Utthan	Tel : 0135-3250368
	Kalyanpur	Fax :-
	Vikas Nagar	E_mail : usmsd1@nisd.gov.in
	Dehradun - 248198	Website: -
	Uttarakhand	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; ALCOHOLISM PREVENTION; SUBSTANCE ABUSE; DRUG DE-ADDICTION CENTRE; HELPLINE FOR DRUG ADDICTS

WEST BENGAL

944.	All Bengal Women's Union	Tel : 033-22295757
	89, Elliot Road	033-22293292
	Park Street	Fax :-
	Kolkata - 700016	E_mail : abwu@cal2.vsnl.net.in
	West Bengal	Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; DESTITUTE ADULT GIRLS; REHABILITATION; MICRO ENTERPRISES

945.	All India Women's Conference (WB)	Tel : 033-25346072
	B-248, Lake Town	033-25217246
	Forest Nursery	Fax :-
	Kolkata - 700089	E_mail : -
	West Bengal	Website: -
		Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD LABOUR; STREET CHILDREN; EDUCATION; HEALTH SERVICES; MOTHER AND CHILD PROGRAMME; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; RELIEF; REHABILITATION; INCOME GENERATION; CAMPS & SEMINARS

946.	Centre for Development of Women	Tel : -
	and Children	Fax :-
	Village - Subudhipur	E_mail : -
	Post Office - Baruipur	Website: -
	South 24 Parganas	Contact: -
	Pin - 743302	
	West Bengal	

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; JUVENILE JUSTICE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

947.	Chamtyagara Adivasi Mahila Samiti	Tel :-
	Post Office - Saidiha-Pitabad	Fax :-
	Via - Kenjekura	E_mail : -
	Bankura District - 765015	Website: -
	West Bengal	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

nen in Need Organisation	Tel	: 033-22416983
Road	Fax	: 033-22416983
vpur	E_mai	l : winorg@hotmail.com
75	Websit	te: -
	Contac	et: Secretary
	Road vpur	vpur E_mai 75 Websit

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; STREET CHILDREN; CHILD LABOUR; POOR WOMEN; YOUTH; EDUCATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; BACKWARD CLASSES; ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION; AWARENESS GENERATION; COUNSELLING; CAPACITY BUILDING; COMMUNITY HEALTH; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

949.	Jogendra Nagar Mahila Samity	Tel	: 03218-257346
	Sonjoypolly, Canning Town	Fax	: -
	South 24 Parganas	E_mai	1:-
	Pin - 743329	Websit	te: -
	West Bengal	Contac	et: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWARNA JAYANTI GRAM SWAROZGAR YOJANA; MATERNAL HEALTH; EDUCATION; AWARENESS CAMP; IMMUNIZATION CAMP; SELF EMPLOYMENT; SELF HELP GROUPS; BELOW POVERTY LINE FAMILY; MINORITY; SC/ST/OBC; NETWORKING; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION 950. Kanthi Mahakuma Tapasili Unnayan Samity
At - Dakshin Satilaur
Post Office - Satilapur
Via - Balisai
Purba Medinipur Dist. - 721423
West Bengal

Tel : 03220-264341 Fax : -E_mail : kmtums@vsnl.net Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; AGRICULTURE TRAINING; DRINKING WATER; TUBEWELL; SC WOMEN; EDUCATION; REPRODUCTIVE HEALTH; INCOME GENERATION; SELF HELP GROUPS; MICRO CREDIT

951.	Mahila Seva Samity	Tel : 033-22483005
	8, Government Place North	22434792/24779603
	Kolkata - 700062	E_mail : palruma@yahoo.co.in
	West Bengal	Website: www.mss-india.org
		Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; CRECHE; HANDLOOM UNIT; FAMILY COUNSELLING CENTRE; AWARENESS; SKILL DEVELOPMENT TRAINING; NETWORKING; EARLY CHILDHOOD DEVELOPMENT; PRESCHOOL EDUCATION; EDUCATION OUT OF SCHOOL CHILDREN; SPONSORSHIP; AIDS PREVENTION

952.	Malipukur Samaj Unnayan Samity	Tel :	-
	Village/Post Office - Jujersa	Fax	: -
	Howrah District - 711306	E_mail :	-
	West Bengal	Website	: -
	-	Contact:	-

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SWADHAR; WOMEN IN DISTRESS

953.	Nari Mukti Mahila Samity	Tel : 03521-257115
	Post Office - Gangarampur	Fax :-
	Village – Basakpara, Ward No. 12	E_mail : nmms.ngo@sify.com
	Pin - 733124	Website: -
	West Bengal	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; ADOLESCENT HEALTH AND NUTRITION; TRAINING; INFORMATION EDUCATION COMMUNICATION (IEC); ADVOCACY; EDUCATION; PUBLIC HEALTH; SELF HELP GROUPS

954.	Nari Nirjatan Pratirodh Manch	Tel : -
	29/1 A, Old Ballygunj Lane	Fax :-
	Kolkata - 700019	E_mail : -
	West Bengal	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

955.	Nari Samajan Mukhapatra Ahalaya	Tel : -
	3, Motilal Mitra Lane	Fax :-
	Kolkata - 700054	E_mail : -
	West Bengal	Website: -
	-	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

956.	Nari Seva Sangha	Tel : 033-24839453
	1/2A Gariahat Road	033-24733978
	Jodhpur Park	Fax : -
	(Near Ballygunj Railway Station)	E_mail : narisevasangha@vsnl.net
	Kolkata - 700068	Website: www.nariseva.net
	West Bengal	Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; REHABILITATION; COUNSELLING; SHELTER; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

957.	Nivedita Gramin Karma Mandir	Tel : 03222-230223
	Post Office - Manikpara	Fax :-
	Paschim Medinipur - 721513	E_mail :
	West Bengal	niveditagraminkarmamandir@yahoo.co.in
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; NUTRITION; SOCIAL WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; SOCIAL DEFENCE; DESTITUTE CHILD; NATIONAL AWARD; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; ICDS; KISHORI SHAKTI YOJANA; WELFARE HOME FOR GIRLS; CRECHE; AWARENESS GENERATION; WATER

958. Pradan (WB) Bankura

Apurba Kutir Acharya Jogesh Chandra Vidyanidhi Road Natun Chati Bankura - 0 West Bengal Tel : 03242-252385 Fax : -E_mail : bankura@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

959. **Pradan (WB) Purulia** Lal Mohan Trivedi Lane Nilkuthi Danga Purulia - 723101 West Bengal Tel : 03252-223144 Fax : -E_mail : purulia@pradan.net Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

960. Sachetana

31, Mahanirban Road Kolkata - 700029 West Bengal Tel : 033-24627252 033-24625794 Fax : -E_mail : chetana@cal2.vsnl.net.in Website: -

Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING; VIOLENCE AGAINST WOMEN

961.Samaj Kalyan Mahila SamitiTelVillage - Chack Sri KrishnaFax: -Post Office - HirapurE_mail : -Police Station - SankrailWebsite: -Howrah District - 0Contact: -West BengalWebsite: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

962. Sanhita

89B, Raja Basanta Roy Road Kolkata - 700029 West Bengal Tel : 033-22161471 Fax : 033-22845525 E_mail : sanhita@cal.vsnl.net.in Website: -Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

963. **Sanlaap** 38 B, Mahanirban Road Kolkata - 700029 West Bengal

Howrah - 0

West Bengal

Tel : 033-24649596 033-27021286 Fax : 033-24654578 E_mail : sanlaap@vsnl.net ha@sanlaapindia.org Website: www.sanlaapindia.org Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHELTER; TRAFFICKING PREVENTION; GIRL CHILD; CHILDREN OF PROSTITUTE; DROP IN CENTRE; SHELTER HOMES; ADVOCACY; REHABILITATION PROSTITUTE; VOCATIONAL TRAINING

964.	Sarada Seva Sangha	Tel
	8/11, Anantadeb Mukherjee Lane	Fax
	Shibpur	E_ma

Tel : 26781314/5345 Fax : -E_mail : masarada@hotmail.com Website: -Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; POOR WOMEN; DESTITUTE WOMEN; DESTITUTE CHILDREN; FREE COACHING CENTRE; SLUM CHILDREN; INCOME GENERATION; TRAINING CENTRE

965.	Saroj Nalini Dutt Memorial Association	Tel	: 033-24406852
	for Women's Welfare Work	Fax	: 033-24408656
	23/1, Ballygunj Station Road	E_mail	l : -
	Kolkata - 700019	Websit	te: -
	West Bengal	Contac	t: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH PROGRAMME; EDUCATION; INCOME GENERATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; COUNSELLING; EMPOWERMENT WOMEN; STREET CHILDREN; POOR ILLITERATE WOMEN 966. **Saujatya** 112, Ashutosh Colony Kolkata - 700078 West Bengal

Tel : 033-24054315 033-24054329 Fax : -E_mail : saujatya_club@yahoo.co.in Website: -Contact: General Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; SHORT STAY HOME; CRECHE; WOMEN HELPLINE; HOSIERY; TRAINING CUM PRODUCTION CENTRE; DESTITUTE CHILD; SWADHAR SHELTER HOME; BALWADI; TAILORING; AWARENESS CAMP; WORKING WOMEN`S HOSTEL (LOW INCOME)

967.	Sreema Mahila Samity	Tel : 03473-265207/385
	Duttapulia	03473-265264-151
	Nadia - 741504	Fax :-
	West Bengal	E_mail : sreema@vsnl.net
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; DESTITUTE CHILD; CHILDLINE; HELPLINE STREET CHILDREN; STREET CHILDREN; CHILDLINE PROJECT

968.Sushmeeta Service CentreTel: -18-B, Garihat Road (S)Fax: -DhankuriaE_mail : -Kolkata - 31Website: -West BengalContact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN IN DISTRESS; COUNSELLING

969.	Women's Association for Rights	Tel : 03242-243965
	and Development	09732033259
	Katjuridanga (Flat)	Fax :-
	Post Office - Keduadihi	E_mail : w.a.r.d.bankura@gmail.com
	Bankura - 722102	Website: -
	West Bengal	Contact: Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; CHILD WELFARE; HEALTH; EDUCATION; CHILD LABOUR; CHILD SCHOOL; SC/ST; SELF HELP GROUPS; AWARENESS GENERATION; MUSLIM WOMEN; DEVELOPMENT 970. Women's Coordinating Council 5/1, Red Cross Place Kolkata - 700062 West Bengal Tel : 033-22489732 24600765/22815507 E_mail : wcc_wcc@vsnl.net wccdrug2002@yahoo.co.in Web: www.womenscoordinatingcouncil.org Contact: Hony. Secretary

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; SELF HELP GROUPS; CHILD WELFARE; TRAFFICKING; CHILD RIGHTS; CHILD LABOUR; DOMESTIC CHILD LABOUR; STREET CHILDREN; EDUCATION; AIDS; SANITATION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SLUM DWELLERS; MICRO ENTERPRISE; RURAL WOMEN

971.	Women's Interlink Foundation 21/1, Old Ballygunj	Tel : 033-22815508 033-24600765
	2nd Lane	Fax : 033-24663607
	Kolkata - 700019	E_mail : aloka@giasd101.vsnl.net.in
	West Bengal	Delhi-wif@cal2.vsnl.net.in/wif@vsnl.com
		Website: -
		Contact: -

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; HEALTH; AIDS PREVENTION; VOCATIONAL TRAINING; SEX WORKERS; DESTITUTES

972.	Women's Research Centre	Tel :-
	P595, Purna Das Road	Fax :-
	Kolkata - 700029	E_mail : arati_ganguly@rediffmail.com
	West Bengal	Website: -
		Contact: President

Activities: WOMEN WELFARE; WOMEN'S EMPOWERMENT

INDEX

INDEX

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
1.	A. P. Mahila Abhyundaya Samithi	Andhra Pradesh	1
2.	A. P. Mahila Taj Welfare Society	Andhra Pradesh	1
3.	A. P. Women's Co-operative Finance Corporation Ltd.	Andhra Pradesh	1
4.	Aagaz	Punjab	191
5.	Aalochana Centre for Doc. & Res. on Women	Maharashtra	157
6.	Abhaya	Kerala	134
7.	Abhaya Charitable Society	Kerala	135
8.	Abhiyan, Bihar	Bihar	40
9.	Abhiyan, Uttarakhand	Uttarakhand	238
10.	Abotani Ashram Welfare Association (AAWA)	Arunachal Pradesh	35
11.	Academy of Computer Science and Application	Rajasthan	191
12.	Action for Women and Rural Development (AWARD)	Uttar Pradesh	230
13.	Adarsh Mahila Kalyan Kendra (AMKK)	Bihar	40
14.	Adarsha Education Centre	Andhra Pradesh	2
15.	Adhunik Mahila Vikas Samiti	Jharkhand	107
16.	Adithi	Bihar	40
17.	Adivasi Jan Kalyan Samiti	Jharkhand	107
18.	Adivasi Sanskritik Sewa Sansthan	Rajasthan	191
19.	Adona Mahila Samajam	Kerala	135
20.	Advance Rural Technology Hyderabad Inputs Center (ARTHIC)	Andhra Pradesh	2
21.	Ahmedabad Women's Action Group (AWAG)	Gujarat	91
22.	Aikya Mahila Samajam (AMS)	Kerala	135
23.	AIWEFA	Delhi	74
24.	Ajay Mahila Utthan Sanstha	Bihar	41
25.	Akhand Jyot Foundation	Gujarat	92
26.	Akhil Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Parishad	Bihar	41
27.	Akhil Bharatiya Manav Seva Parishad	Bihar	41

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
28.	Akhil Hind Mahila Parishad	Maharashtra	157
29.	Akshara	Maharashtra	157
30.	All Bengal Women's Union	West Bengal	243
31.	All India Ashraya Mahila Sahyog Samiti	Delhi	74
32.	All India Association for Christian Higher Education (AIACHE)	Delhi	75
33.	All India Association of Micro Enterprise Development (AIAMED)	Delhi	75
34.	All India Committee for Eradication of Illiteracy among Women	Delhi	75
35.	All India Council of Christian Women in India	Tamil Nadu	199
36.	All India Democratic Women's Association (AIDWA)	Delhi	75
37.	All India Progressive Women's Organisation	Maharashtra	158
38.	All India Women's Conference (AP)	Andhra Pradesh	2
39.	All India Women's Conference (Bih)	Bihar	41
40.	All India Women's Conference (Del)	Delhi	76
41.	All India Women's Conference (Kar), Bellary	Karnataka	117
42.	All India Women's Conference (Kar), Bengaluru	Karnataka	117
43.	All India Women's Conference (Mah)	Maharashtra	158
44.	All India Women's Conference (WB)	West Bengal	243
45.	All India Women's Voluntary Services	Manipur	177
46.	All Kerala Youth Centre	Kerala	135
47.	All Manipur Women's Association	Manipur	177
48.	Ambalavayal Mahila Samajam	Kerala	136
49.	Ambedkar Mahila Vikas Samiti	Rajasthan	192
50.	Amber Ashraye Mahila Benefit Association	Gujarat	92
51.	Ambika Mahila Sangha	Karnataka	118
52.	Amrita Kalyan Samiti	Bihar	42
53.	Anchalik Vikash Sangathan	Orissa	183
54.	Andhra Mahila Sabha	Andhra Pradesh	3
55.	Andhra Pradesh Mahila Welfare Society	Andhra Pradesh	3

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
56.	Anekal Rehabilitation, Education & Development (READ) Centre	Karnataka	118
57.	Annai Karunalaya Social Welfare Association	Tamil Nadu	199
58.	Annai Kasthuribai Mahalir Mandram Sangam (AKAM)	Tamil Nadu	199
59.	Annai Therasa Samuga Sevai Sangam (ATSSS)	Tamil Nadu	199
60.	Annapurna Association	Karnataka	118
61.	Annapurna Mahila Mandal (AMM)	Maharashtra	158
62.	Anti Dowry Front Vidarbha	Madhya Pradesh	153
63.	Anti Dowry Movement	Maharashtra	158
64.	Anuraag Human Services (Institution Address)	Andhra Pradesh	3
65.	Anuraag Human Services (Registered Office)	Andhra Pradesh	3
66.	APC Veerabahu Memorial Trust Society	Tamil Nadu	198
67.	Apex Voluntary Agency for Rural Development (AVARD)	Kerala	136
68.	Apnalaya	Maharashtra	159
69.	Arasan Rural Development Society	Tamil Nadu	200
70.	Archana Women's Centre	Kerala	136
71.	Arnold Educational & Rural Development Society (AERDS)	Rajasthan	192
72.	Arogyavaram Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	4
73.	Arpana Research and Charities Trust	Haryana	100
74.	Arpanam Trust	Tamil Nadu	200
75.	Aruna Bahree Society	Bihar	42
76.	Arunodaya Education Association	Karnataka	118
77.	Asha Mahila Audyogik Prashikshan Kendra	Bihar	42
78.	Asha Nivas Social Service Centre	Tamil Nadu	200
79.	Ashraya Andhra Mahila Sabha	Tamil Nadu	200
80.	Ashwini Mahila Sewa Sangh	Gujarat	92
81.	Asmita (Self Esteemed Brigade of Young)	Haryana	100
82.	Asmita Resource Centre for Women	Andhra Pradesh	4
83.	ASRA	Bihar	40

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
84.	Assam Pradeshik Mahila Samiti	Assam	35
85.	ASSIST (A Society for Integrated Rural Development)	Andhra Pradesh	2
86.	Association for Advocacy & Legal Initiatives (AALI)	Uttar Pradesh	231
87.	Association for Rural Community Development	Tamil Nadu	201
88.	Association for Social Development	Kerala	136
89.	Association for Social Health in India	Karnataka	119
90.	Association for Social Health in India	Kerala	137
91.	Association for Social Health in India	Puducherry	190
92.	Association for Social Health in India	Andhra Pradesh	4
93.	Association for Sustainable Community Development	Tamil Nadu	201
94.	Association for the Social Educational and Charitable Activities for the Poor	Andhra Pradesh	4
95.	Astha (Jha)	Jharkhand	107
96.	Astha (Raj)	Rajasthan	192
97.	Avidya Vimukti Sansthan (AVS)	Bihar	42
98.	Awaz-e-Niswan (Muslim Women's Group)	Maharashtra	159
99.	AWH Day Care Centre for the Aged	Kerala	134
100.	Ayodhaya Lal Kalyan Niketan	Bihar	43
101.	Bahai's Office for the Advancement of Women (BOAW)	Delhi	76
102.	Bajali Mahila Samiti	Assam	35
103.	Baliancho Saad Goa (Goa Women's Group Working on Issues	Goa	91
104.	Bapnu Ghar	Maharashtra	159
105.	Bappuji Samajam	Kerala	137
106.	Barli Development Institute for Rural Women	Madhya Pradesh	154
107.	Basava Tatva Education Society	Karnataka	119
108.	Berozgar Mahila Sewa Samiti	Chhattisgarh	73
109.	Bhagwan Buddha Vikas Seva Samiti	Bihar	43
110.	Bhagyashri Mahila Mandal	Karnataka	119
111.	Bharat Sevak Samaj	Kerala	137

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
112.	Bharathi Integrated Rural Development Society (BIRDS)	Andhra Pradesh	5
113.	Bharathi Women Development Centre	Tamil Nadu	201
114.	Bharati Mahila Voluntary Service	Andhra Pradesh	5
115.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	Andhra Pradesh	5
116.	Bharatiya Adimjati Sevak Sangh	Puducherry	190
117.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Lok Kala Sansthan	Rajasthan	192
118.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Chandigarh	72
119.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Gujarat	92
120.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Karnataka	119
121.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Madhya Pradesh	154
122.	Bharatiya Grameen Mahila Sangh	Delhi	76
123.	Bharatiya Gramothan Sanstha	Uttarakhand	239
124.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	Bihar	43
125.	Bharatiya Harijan Utthan Parishad	Jharkhand	107
126.	Bharatiya Jan Kalyan Samiti	Uttar Pradesh	231
127.	Bharatiya Jan Utthan Parishad	Bihar	44
128.	Bharatiya Mahila Jagriti Parishad	Delhi	76
129.	Bharatiya Stree Seva Sangh	Maharashtra	159
130.	Bharatiya Stree Shakti	Maharashtra	160
131.	Bharatiya Vikas Trust	Karnataka	120
132.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Hyderabad	Andhra Pradesh	6
133.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Rayachoty	Andhra Pradesh	б
134.	Bhavani Mahila Mandali, Secunderabad	Andhra Pradesh	6
135.	Bhojpur Mahila Kendra	Bihar	44
136.	Bidyut Prava Nari Kalyan Samiti	Orissa	183
137.	Bihar Rehabilitation and Welfare Institute	Bihar	44
138.	Bihar Sewa Samiti	Bihar	44
139.	Birsa Munda Kala Parishad (BMKP)	Jharkhand	108
140.	Biswajyoti Mahila Samity	Assam	36

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
141.	BLESS	Bihar	43
142.	Blossom Trust	Tamil Nadu	202
143.	Bright Human Action for Rural Association Technology Habitation	Andhra Pradesh	6
144.	Bullock Cart Workers Development Association	Tamil Nadu	202
145.	Carmel Jyothi	Kerala	137
146.	CEDA Trust	Tamil Nadu	202
147.	Centre Direct	Bihar	45
148.	Centre for Development Action and Research	Tamil Nadu	202
149.	Centre for Development of India	Bihar	45
150.	Centre for Development of Women and Children	West Bengal	244
151.	Centre for Feminist Legal Research	Delhi	77
152.	Centre for Human Resource Development	Tamil Nadu	203
153.	Centre for Innovative and Integrated Rural Development (CIRUD)	Manipur	177
154.	Centre for Rural Action	Andhra Pradesh	7
155.	Centre for Rural Education and Development	Tamil Nadu	203
156.	Centre for Rural Education, Research and Development Association	Tamil Nadu	203
157.	Centre for Social Service and Research	Tamil Nadu	203
158.	Centre for Upliftment of Rural Women Association	Manipur	178
159.	Centre for Women's Development Studies	Bihar	45
160.	Chaitanya Deepika	Andhra Pradesh	7
161.	Chaitanya Institute for Youth and Rural Development	Karnataka	120
162.	Chaitanya Mahila Mandal (CMM)	Maharashtra	160
163.	Chaithanya Bharathi Women Welfare Centre	Andhra Pradesh	7
164.	Chamtyagara Adivasi Mahila Samiti	West Bengal	244
165.	Chandrika Samajik Utthan Evam Grameen Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	46
166.	Charitable Action for Rural Development Centre	Kerala	138
167.	Charkha	Delhi	77
168.	Chembur Mahila Samaj	Maharashtra	160

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
169.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sangathan Headquarter	Chhattisgarh	73
170.	Chhattisgarh Mahila Jagriti Sanghatan Chhattisgarh Multi Purpose Polytechnic	Chhattisgarh	73
171.	Chinnaiyah Educational Society	Tamil Nadu	204
172.	Chywan Ayurvedic Education Society	Karnataka	120
173.	Coastal Rural Development Organisation	Andhra Pradesh	7
174.	Community Action for Rural Development (CARD)	Tamil Nadu	204
175.	Community Action for Social Transformation (CAST)	Tamil Nadu	204
176.	Community Development Centre	Tamil Nadu	204
177.	Community Organisation and Rural Education (CORE)	Tamil Nadu	205
178.	Community Service Trust	Tamil Nadu	205
179.	Consortium of Women Entrepreneurs of India	Delhi	77
180.	CREATE	Bihar	45
181.	Dalit Mahila Vikas Samiti	Bihar	46
182.	Daroga Prasad Rai Mahila Prashikshan Evam Audyogik Kendra	Bihar	46
183.	Darpan Samaj Kalyan Parishad	Bihar	47
184.	Darpan Sarvodaya Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	47
185.	Dasari Adavaiah Memorial Education Society, DAMES-NGO	Andhra Pradesh	8
186.	Daudnagar Organisation for Rural Development	Bihar	47
187.	DEEDS	Karnataka	120
188.	Delhi Mahila Kalyan Samiti (DMKS)	Delhi	77
189.	Delhi Mahila Samiti	Delhi	78
190.	Democratic Rights Protection Committee	Orissa	183
191.	Department of Social Welfare	Tamil Nadu	205
192.	Desasevini Vanitha Samajam	Kerala	138
193.	Deshabandhu Club	Assam	36
194.	Devaki Warrier Memorial Women's Studies and Empowerment Centre	Kerala	138
195.	Development Justice & Peace Trust (DJPT)	Tamil Nadu	205
196.	Devi Convent School Educational Society	Andhra Pradesh	8

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
197.	Dhubri District Mahila Samity (DDMS)	Assam	36
198.	Dhwani Institute for Rural Development	Karnataka	121
199.	Dilasa Crisis Centre for Women	Maharashtra	160
200.	Dindigul Multi Purpose Social Service Society	Tamil Nadu	206
201.	Divya Jyoti Vidya Kendra	Karnataka	121
202.	DORD	Bihar	46
203.	Dorka Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	8
204.	Dr. Ambedkar Dalithvarga Abhivriddhi Sangham	Andhra Pradesh	8
205.	Dr. B. R. Ambedkar Harijans Education Society	Karnataka	121
206.	Dr. Bhimrao Ambedkar Samajothan Samiti	Uttarakhand	239
207.	Dr. Rudolf Steiners Education & Welfare Society	Karnataka	121
208.	Drishti, Stree Abhiyan Prabodhan Kendra	Maharashtra	161
209.	E. K. R. Kalvi Sangam	Tamil Nadu	206
210.	Ebenezer Association of Social and Technical Education for Rural Dev.	Tamil Nadu	206
211.	Ekata Mahila Mandal	Goa	91
212.	Ektara (Panchayat)	Delhi	78
213.	Enedsa	Karnataka	122
214.	Entrepreneurship Development Institute of India	Uttar Pradesh	231
215.	Ethics Educational Society	Andhra Pradesh	9
216.	Fatima Welfare Society	Andhra Pradesh	9
217.	Federation of Indian Women Entrepreneurs FIWE Secretriat	Delhi	78
218.	FICCI Ladies Organisation	Delhi	78
219.	Fishermen Community Development Programme (FCDP)	Kerala	138
220.	Forum Against Oppression of Women (FAOW)	Maharashtra	161
221.	Foundation for Advancement of Science & Technology	Jammu & Kashmir	102
222.	Foundation for Infrastructure Reconstruction and Employment (FIRE)	Tamil Nadu	206
223.	Free Legal Aid Committee	Jharkhand	108
224.	Gandhi Kasturi Bai Village Development Society	Tamil Nadu	207

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
225.	Gandhi National Memorial Society	Maharashtra	161
226.	Gania Unnayan Committee	Orissa	183
227.	Gayatri Seva Sangh	Gujarat	93
228.	Gems Foundation	Kerala	139
229.	Generate Renewable Energy & Environment for National Sustainable Society	Andhra Pradesh	9
230.	Gharib Nawaz Mahila Avam Bal Kalyan Samiti	Rajasthan	193
231.	Girama Mumetra Kalvi Niruvanam	Tamil Nadu	207
232.	Gita Mahila Utthan Samiti	Bihar	47
233.	Golden Urban/ Rural Sanitation Society	Jammu & Kashmir	103
234.	Gowrishankar Human Welfare Association	Karnataka	122
235.	Gram Swaraj Sewa Sansthan	Bihar	48
236.	Gram Swarajya Samiti Ghoshi	Bihar	48
237.	Gram Vikas Sangh Pauni	Bihar	48
238.	Grama Siri	Andhra Pradesh	9
239.	Grama Siri Action for Rural Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	10
240.	Grama Siri Rural Awareness for Social Service	Andhra Pradesh	10
241.	Grama Siri Unit for Integrated Leadership Development Society (GUILD)	Andhra Pradesh	10
242.	Grama Swaraj	Tamil Nadu	207
243.	Grama Vikas	Andhra Pradesh	10
244.	Grameen Mahila Vikas Samiti	Jharkhand	108
245.	Grameen Sansadhan Vikas Parishad	Bihar	48
246.	Grameen Sarvothan Pratisthan	Bihar	49
247.	Grameen Vikas Anusandhan Evam Prashikshan	Bihar	49
248.	Gramin Evam Nagar Vikas Parishad	Bihar	49
249.	Gramin Mahila Prashikshan and Udyog Sansthan	Bihar	49
250.	Gramin Vikas Seva Sansthan	Bihar	50
251.	Gramin Vikash Parishad	Assam	36
252.	Gramodaya	Tamil Nadu	207
253.	Gramodaya Seva Mandal	Jharkhand	108

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
254.	Gramodyog Ashram	Bihar	50
255.	Gramya Mahila Vikash Samiti (GMVS)	Assam	37
256.	Guild of Women Achievers	Karnataka	122
257.	Gujarat Mahila Vikas Parisad	Gujarat	93
258.	Gyan Bharati Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Trust	Uttar Pradesh	232
259.	Handicrafts Marketing and Service Extension Centre	Karnataka	122
260.	Happy Home Women Children and Downtrodden Society	Jammu & Kashmir	103
261.	Harijan Adibasi Mahila Kalyan Samiti	Bihar	50
262.	Harijan Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Sanstha	Bihar	50
263.	Harijan Sevak Sangh	Bihar	51
264.	Harmony Home	Tamil Nadu	208
265.	Health and Social Development Research Centre	Rajasthan	193
266.	Helping Hands	Jammu & Kashmir	103
267.	Himalayan Action Research Centre (HARC)	Uttarakhand	239
268.	Himalayan Society for Alternative Development (HIMAD)	Uttarakhand	239
269.	Himalayan Trust	Uttarakhand	240
270.	Human Development Institute and Research	Rajasthan	193
271.	Human Organisation for People's Enlightment (HOPE)	Andhra Pradesh	11
272.	Hyderabad City Women's Welfare Council	Andhra Pradesh	11
273.	Hyderabad Zilla Mahila Mandalula Samakhya	Andhra Pradesh	11
274.	Ideal Mutually Aided Co-operative Thrift Society	Andhra Pradesh	12
275.	Imayam Social Welfare Association	Tamil Nadu	208
276.	Indian Institute of Rural Development	Bihar	51
277.	Indian Institute of Rural Reconstruction and Social Change	Bihar	51
278.	Indian Institute of Women and Child Health Trust	Tamil Nadu	208
279.	Indian Red Cross Society	Tamil Nadu	208
280.	Indian Social Institute	Delhi	79
281.	Indian Women's Industrial Training Institute and	Uttar Pradesh	232

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
	Rehabilitation		
282.	Indira Adivasi Mahila Vikas	Bihar	51
283.	Indira Gandhi Gramodhyog Sangh	Gujarat	93
284.	Indira Welfare Society (IWS)	Arunachal Pradesh	35
285.	Infact (Information for Action)	Kerala	139
286.	Initiatives Women in Development	Tamil Nadu	209
287.	Initiatives Women in Development	Madhya Pradesh	154
288.	Institute for Development of Youth, Women and Child	Madhya Pradesh	155
289.	Institute of Social Service Family Service Agency	Karnataka	123
290.	Integrated Development Foundation (IDF)	Bihar	52
291.	Integrated Progressive Council	Bihar	52
292.	Integrated Rural Community Development Society (IRCDS)	Tamil Nadu	209
293.	International Centre for Research on Women	Andhra Pradesh	12
294.	International Centre for Research on Women (ICRW)	Delhi	79
295.	International Centre for Study & Development	Kerala	139
296.	J & K Habakhatoon Foundation	Jammu & Kashmir	103
297.	J & K Women and Child Development Organisation	Jammu & Kashmir	104
298.	Jadavpur Women in Need Organisation	West Bengal	244
299.	Jagjivan Ashram	Bihar	52
300.	Jago Behan	Bihar	52
301.	Jagori	Delhi	79
302.	Jagriti Mahila Sangha	Karnataka	123
303.	Jagruti	Andhra Pradesh	12
304.	Jammu & Kashmir Women Society	Jammu & Kashmir	104
305.	Jan Chetna Kendra	Jharkhand	109
306.	Jan Kalyan Kendra	Jharkhand	109
307.	Jan Kalyan Parishad	Bihar	53
308.	Jan Kalyan Sewa Sangh	Gujarat	93
309.	Jan Lok Kalyan Parishad	Jharkhand	109

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
310.	Jan Sarokar	Jharkhand	109
311.	Jan Vikas Samiti	Bihar	53
312.	Janhit Seva Mandal	Bihar	53
313.	Janhit Vikas Samiti	Bihar	53
314.	Janjati Mahila Kalyan Evam Balothan Society	Uttarakhand	240
315.	Jankalyan Evam Mahila Vikas Samiti	Bihar	54
316.	Janodaya Public Trust	Karnataka	123
317.	Jaya Balwadi Educational Society	Tamil Nadu	209
318.	Jayasree Mahila Sangam	Andhra Pradesh	12
319.	Jeevan Jyoti Kala Kendra	Bihar	54
320.	Jhansi Lakshmi Adarsha Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	13
321.	Jirsong Asong	Assam	37
322.	Jogendra Nagar Mahila Samity	West Bengal	244
323.	Joint Action Council for Women	Tamil Nadu	209
324.	Joint Effort of Suppressed Upliftment Services	Andhra Pradesh	13
325.	(JESUS) Joint Endeavour for Emancipation Training & Action of Women	Orissa	184
326.	Joint Women's Programme	Assam	37
327.	Joint Women's Programme	Delhi	79
328.	Joint Women's Programme	Karnataka	123
329.	Joint Women's Programme	Kerala	139
330.	Joint Women's Programme	Manipur	178
331.	Joint Women's Programme	Uttar Pradesh	232
332.	Justice Sunanda Bhandare Foundation	Delhi	80
333.	Jyoti Sangh	Gujarat	94
334.	K. Velayudhan Memorial Trust	Kerala	140
335.	Kairali Mahila Samajan	Kerala	140
336.	Kala Welcome Mahila Society	Rajasthan	193
337.	Kalaiselvi Karunalaya Social Welfare Society	Tamil Nadu	210
338.	Kali for Women	Delhi	80

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
339.	Kallumari Rural Education and Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	13
340.	Kalviulagam Trust	Tamil Nadu	210
341.	Kalyani	Delhi	80
342.	Kalyani Hostel Campus Mahila Chetna Manch	Madhya Pradesh	155
343.	Kalyani Mahila Vikash Sansthan	Uttar Pradesh	232
344.	Kamal Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	13
345.	Kanglei Young Women's Socio Cultural Organisation (KYWSCO)	Manipur	178
346.	Kanthi Mahakuma Tapasili Unnayan Samity	West Bengal	245
347.	Kapinzal Club	Sikkim	198
348.	Karmika	Delhi	80
349.	Karnataka Co-op Milk Producers' Federation Ltd.	Karnataka	124
350.	Karnataka Lingayat Education Society	Karnataka	124
351.	Karnataka Sarvodaya Seva Sangh	Karnataka	124
352.	Karnataka State Electronic Development Corporation (KONICS)	Karnataka	124
353.	Karnataka State Social Welfare Board	Karnataka	125
354.	Karuna Mahila Samstha	Karnataka	125
355.	Karunalaya Saraswati Illam	Tamil Nadu	210
356.	Karunamaya Educational and Rural Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	14
357.	Karunya Charitable Society	Kerala	140
358.	Karwar Rural Women & Children Development Society (KRWCDS)	Karnataka	125
359.	Kashmir Humanity Foundation	Jammu and Kashmir	106
360.	Kashmir Rural Welfare Association	Jammu & Kashmir	104
361.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	Andhra Pradesh	14
362.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	Chhattisgarh	73
363.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	Kerala	140
364.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	Madhya Pradesh	155
365.	Kasturba Gandhi National Memorial Trust	Orissa	184
366.	Kasturba Mahila Vikas Kalyan Samiti	Bihar	54

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
367.	Kaushalya Mahila Evam Shishu Samaj Kalyan Sansthan	Jharkhand	110
368.	Kavuru Charitable Trust	Andhra Pradesh	14
369.	Kendriya Mahila Vikas Parishad	Bihar	54
370.	Kerala Association for Social and Women Welfare	Kerala	141
371.	Kerala State Poultry Development Corporation Ltd. (Project II)	Kerala	141
372.	Kerala Vocational Training Centre	Kerala	141
373.	Kerala Working Women's Association	Kerala	141
374.	Khadi Gram Udyog Samiti	Andhra Pradesh	14
375.	Khadi Gramodhyog Sangh	Gujarat	94
376.	Khajamalai Ladies Association	Tamil Nadu	211
377.	Kheda Jilla Mahila & Bal Vikas Sangh	Gujarat	94
378.	Kizhakkumkara Mahila Samajam	Kerala	142
379.	Kodumon Gram Vikas Samiti	Kerala	142
380.	Kolhan Mahila Sansthan	Jharkhand	110
381.	Koshi Anchal Samagra Vikas Evam Kalyan Parishad	Bihar	55
382.	Koshi Kshetriya Biklang Bidhwan Kalyan Samiti	Bihar	55
383.	Kothapeta Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	15
384.	Kottoor Social Welfare Society	Kerala	142
385.	Krishi Evam Paristhiki Vikas Sansthan	Rajasthan	194
386.	KSR Educational and Charitable Trust	Tamil Nadu	210
387.	Kumadwathi Rural Development Society	Karnataka	125
388.	Kumbi Khullakpam Leikai Women's Association	Manipur	178
389.	Kurnool Zilla Mahila Mandali Samakhya	Andhra Pradesh	15
390.	Kusumbai Matichand Mahila Sevagram	Maharashtra	161
391.	Lakshmi Ashram	Uttarakhand	240
392.	Lakshmi Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	15
393.	Lalitha Pramodharan Wagveni Women's Development Trust	Andhra Pradesh	15
394.	Lawyers Collective Women's Rights Initiatives	Delhi	81
395.	Laxmi Women & Child Welfare Organisation	Uttar Pradesh	233

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
396.	League for Education and Development (LEAD)	Tamil Nadu	211
397.	Legal Aid Centre for Women	Delhi	81
398.	Legal Industrial Socio-Educational Society of India	Kerala	142
399.	Lhanghi Women Welfare Society	Manipur	179
400.	Lok Biradari Trust	Madhya Pradesh	155
401.	Lok Chetna Vikas Kendra	Bihar	55
402.	Loyola Extension Services	Kerala	143
403.	Ma Niketan (Society of the Helpers of Mary)	Maharashtra	162
404.	Maa Mangala Coir Ropes	Orissa	184
405.	Madhar Nala Thondu Niruvanam	Tamil Nadu	211
406.	Madhavi Mandiram	Kerala	143
407.	Madras Christian Council of Social Service	Tamil Nadu	211
408.	Madras Seva Sadan	Tamil Nadu	212
409.	Madrasa Shamsul Islam Entazamiya Committee	Uttar Pradesh	233
410.	Magadh Samaj Kalyan Pratishthan	Bihar	55
411.	Mahalakshmi Welfare Society	Andhra Pradesh	16
412.	Maharaj Nagar Mahalir Mandram	Tamil Nadu	212
413.	Maharashtra Federation of Indian Women	Maharashtra	162
414.	Maharashtra State Women's Council, Central Library	Maharashtra	162
415.	Maharashtra State Women's Council, Rescue Home	Maharashtra	162
416.	Maharshi Karve Stree Shikshan Samstha	Maharashtra	163
417.	Mahatama Gandhi Social Service Educational Society	Tamil Nadu	212
418.	Mahatma Gandhi Institute of Socio Economic Changes	Jharkhand	110
419.	Mahila Action (MA)	Andhra Pradesh	16
420.	Mahila Antyodaya Kendra	Gujarat	94
421.	Mahila Arthik Vikas Mandal Ltd.	Maharashtra	163
422.	Mahila Bal Uthan Evam Kala Manch	Delhi	81
423.	Mahila Bal Yuva Kendra	Bihar	56
424.	Mahila Baljyoti Kendra	Bihar	56

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
425.	Mahila Chetna Kendra (MCK)	Bihar	56
426.	Mahila Chetna Samaj	Bihar	56
427.	Mahila Churkha Samiti	Bihar	57
428.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	Delhi	82
429.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti	Maharashtra	163
430.	Mahila Dakshata Samiti (Branch Office)	Delhi	81
431.	Mahila Dakshta Samiti	Andhra Pradesh	16
432.	Mahila Haat	Delhi	82
433.	Mahila Haq Sanrakshan Samiti	Maharashtra	163
434.	Mahila Hast Shilp Samiti	Rajasthan	194
435.	Mahila Jagriti Kendra	Jharkhand	110
436.	Mahila Kalyan Evam Manav Utthan Sadbhawana Samiti	Jharkhand	111
437.	Mahila Kalyan Samiti Dhori	Jharkhand	111
438.	Mahila Kalyan Sewa Ashram	Bihar	57
439.	Mahila Margadarshi	Andhra Pradesh	17
440.	Mahila Mukti Sanstha	Jharkhand	111
441.	Mahila Mukti Wahini (MMW)	Bihar	57
442.	Mahila Navjagaran Sansthan	Uttarakhand	240
443.	Mahila Navjagriti and Rural Development Society	Bihar	57
444.	Mahila Patch-Work Bharat Gunthan Anya Udhyog Co-Operative Society Ltd.	Gujarat	95
445.	Mahila Pratiraksha Mandal	Delhi	82
446.	Mahila Punrothan Samiti	Uttar Pradesh	233
447.	Mahila Raksha Mandali	Bihar	58
448.	Mahila Rural Development Youth Society (MRDYS)	Andhra Pradesh	17
449.	Mahila Samakhya	Karnataka	126
450.	Mahila Samakhya Society, Kerala	Kerala	143
451.	Mahila Sangarsh Vahini Shantashrani	Maharashtra	164
452.	Mahila Seva Mandal Kusumbai Matichand Mahila Seva Gram	Maharashtra	164
453.	Mahila Seva Samity	West Bengal	245

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
454.	Mahila Seva Sansthan	Uttar Pradesh	233
455.	Mahila Shakti Vikas Mandal	Gujarat	95
456.	Mahila Shilp Kala Silai Bunai Kashidakari Evam Gudia Prashikshan	Bihar	58
457.	Mahila Suchi Shilp Kala Mandir Evam Kalyan Sansthan	Bihar	58
458.	Mahila Takniki Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	58
459.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	Gujarat	95
460.	Mahila Utkarsh Mandal	Maharashtra	164
461.	Mahila Utthan	Uttar Pradesh	234
462.	Mahila Vikas Abhikaran & Bal Vikas Pariyojana	Rajasthan	194
463.	Mahila Vikas Evam Jan Jagriti Manch	Bihar	59
464.	Mahila Vikas Parishad	Rajasthan	194
465.	Mahila Vikas Sahyog Samity Ltd.	Jharkhand	111
466.	Maitrayi Manjiri Makrand Society	Maharashtra	164
467.	Maitrini	Maharashtra	165
468.	Majlis	Maharashtra	165
469.	Malipukur Samaj Unnayan Samity	West Bengal	245
470.	Mandan Bharti Jagriti Samaj	Bihar	59
471.	Manfort Community Development Society	Tamil Nadu	212
472.	Manipur Mahila Kalyan Samiti	Manipur	179
473.	Manthan	Bihar	59
474.	Manvi Voluntary Women's Service	Andhra Pradesh	17
475.	Mar Athanasius Charitable Society and Educational Complex	Kerala	143
476.	Margaret Social Development Society	Tamil Nadu	213
477.	Mary Jesus Social Welfare Trust	Tamil Nadu	213
478.	Mata Balak Pratishtha	Maharashtra	165
479.	Meera Behan Jan Kalyan Mahila Prashikshan Evam Shiksha Sansthan	Uttarakhand	241
480.	Meghalaya Women's Alliance	Meghalaya	181
481.	Mewat Development Agency	Haryana	101

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
482.	Mitali Sangha	Assam	37
483.	Mitesh Mahila Seva Trust	Gujarat	95
484.	Mithilanchal Samagra Vikas Sanstha	Bihar	59
485.	Mitra Technology Foundation	Delhi	82
486.	Mitraniketan	Kerala	144
487.	Mizoram Hemeithai (Widows) Association	Mizoram	182
488.	Modern Institute of Women and Child Welfare	Jammu & Kashmir	104
489.	Mother India Community Development Association (MICDA)	Andhra Pradesh	17
490.	Mother Theresa Charitable Society	Andhra Pradesh	18
491.	Motima Kalyan Sansthan	Jharkhand	112
492.	Mujahid Education Trust	Kerala	144
493.	Mullai Michael Educational and Women's	Tamil Nadu	213
494.	Association Mumbai Dakshin Vibhag Stree Sanstha Samyukta Samiti	Maharashtra	165
495.	Mundakapadam Mandiram Hospital	Kerala	144
496.	Murali Bal Vidya Mandir	Uttar Pradesh	234
497.	Muskan	Bihar	60
498.	Muslim Satya Shodhak Samaj	Maharashtra	166
499.	Nagpada Neighbourhood House	Maharashtra	166
500.	Nai Kiran Patliputra	Bihar	60
501.	Naigaum Social Service Society	Maharashtra	166
502.	Nalanda Pragati Manch	Bihar	60
503.	Nari Chetna Sangathan	Rajasthan	195
504.	Nari Kalyan Sansthan	Bihar	60
505.	Nari Mukti Mahila Samity	West Bengal	245
506.	Nari Mukti Sangathana	Assam	37
507.	Nari Nirjatan Pratirodh Manch	West Bengal	246
508.	Nari Raksha Samiti	Delhi	83
509.	Nari Samajan Mukhapatra Ahalaya	West Bengal	246
510.	Nari Samata Manch	Maharashtra	166

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
511.	Nari Sangharsha Samiti	Maharashtra	167
512.	Nari Seva Sangha	West Bengal	246
513.	National Alliance of Women's Organisations	Orissa	185
514.	(NAWO), Orissa National Alliance of Women's Organisations (NAWO), Delhi	Delhi	83
515.	National Alliance of Women's Organizations (NAWO), Karnataka	Karnataka	126
516.	National Council of Development Communication (NCDC)	Uttar Pradesh	234
517.	National Council of Women in India Poona Medical Foundation	Maharashtra	167
518.	National Council of Women in India, Delhi	Delhi	83
519.	National Federation of Indian Women (NFIW)	Delhi	84
520.	National Integrated Rural Development Agency (NIRDA), Chennai	Tamil Nadu	213
521.	National Integrated Rural Development Agency (NIRDA), Dindigul	Tamil Nadu	214
522.	National Multipurpose Development Society	Jharkhand	112
523.	National Service Organisation (NSO)	Orissa	185
524.	National Womens' Welfare Centre	Kerala	144
525.	Nav Abhilasha Shikshan Sansthan	Chhattisgarh	74
526.	Nav Astha	Bihar	61
527.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Patna	Bihar	61
528.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Amrit Nagar)	Jharkhand	112
529.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Behera)	Jharkhand	112
530.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Bih) Gaya	Bihar	61
531.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Khunti)	Jharkhand	113
532.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Koderma)	Jharkhand	113
533.	Nav Bharat Jagriti Kendra (Ranchi)	Jharkhand	113
534.	Nav Rachana Mahila Vikas Mandal	Gujarat	96
535.	Nav Srishti	Delhi	84
536.	Nava Jyothi Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	18
537.	Navaranjini Mahila Samajam	Kerala	145

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
538.	Navchetna Vikas Kendra	Bihar	61
539.	Navodaya Bal Vidyalaya Samiti	Rajasthan	195
540.	Nazareth Ashram	Kerala	145
541.	NCT of Delhi Coalition for Rural Empowerment (CORE)	Delhi	83
542.	NEAT (NGO's Education & Training)	Jammu & Kashmir	105
543.	Nehru Social Educational Centre	Tamil Nadu	214
544.	New Public School Samiti	Uttar Pradesh	234
545.	New Shanti Seva Kendra	Bihar	62
546.	Nidan	Bihar	62
547.	Nilachal Nari Seba Samity	Orissa	185
548.	Nirantar	Delhi	84
549.	Nirdesh	Bihar	62
550.	Nirmala Nilayam	Tamil Nadu	214
551.	Nisha Niketan	Karnataka	126
552.	Nivedita Gramin Karma Mandir	West Bengal	246
553.	Nivedita Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	18
554.	North East Network	Assam	38
555.	North East Network	Meghalaya	181
556.	North East Network (Jamia)	Delhi	84
557.	North East Network (Patparganj)	Delhi	85
558.	North East Network NEN Resource Centre	Nagaland	182
559.	Oazoane	Tamil Nadu	214
560.	Odanadi Seva Samstha	Karnataka	126
561.	Organisation for Social and Economic Progression (OSEP)	Orissa	185
562.	Organisation for Women Liberation	Tamil Nadu	215
563.	P. S. G. and Sons Charities Trust	Tamil Nadu	215
564.	P. Sarojini Amma Smarak Mahila Samajam	Kerala	145
565.	Padamavathi Palleseema Abhivruddhi Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	18
566.	Pahal	Uttarakhand	241

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
567.	Palmyrah Workers Development Society Coordination Centre, Madurai	Tamil Nadu	215
568.	Palmyrah Workers Development Society, Kanyakumari	Tamil Nadu	215
569.	Panna Devi Mahila Shilp Prashikshan Kendra	Bihar	62
570.	Parathottam Karshaka Vikasana Samithi	Kerala	145
571.	Parishram Mahila Seva Sangh	Gujarat	96
572.	Parivartan Mokimpur	Bihar	63
573.	Parivartan Vikas	Bihar	63
574.	Parmeswari Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	19
575.	Pastoral Sociology Institute	Karnataka	127
576.	Pavana Service Society	Kerala	146
577.	Pavitra Parivar - Family Counselling Centre	Delhi	85
578.	Peermade Development Society	Kerala	146
579.	People Council for Social Justice	Kerala	146
580.	People's Action for Social Service (PASS)	Andhra Pradesh	19
581.	People's Development Training Centre	Andhra Pradesh	19
582.	People's Organisation for Rural Development	Andhra Pradesh	20
583.	People's Organisation for Rural Health Education and Economic Development	Tamil Nadu	216
584.	People's Welfare Forum	Jammu & Kashmir	105
585.	Periyar Organisation for Women Empowerment and Renaissance	Tamil Nadu	216
586.	Perumkadavila Harijan Mahila Samajam	Kerala	146
587.	Phooleen Mahila Chetna Vikas Kendra	Jharkhand	113
588.	Pipar	Orissa	186
589.	Pondicherry Police Welfare Family Association	Puducherry	190
590.	Pondicherry Women's Conference	Puducherry	190
591.	Ponnani Taluk Charitable Society	Kerala	147
592.	Poona Women's Council	Maharashtra	167
593.	Practice on Vaigunda Vivekananda's Equity Revolution	Tamil Nadu	216
594.	Pradan (Ori) Balliguda	Orissa	186

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
595.	Pradan (Ori) Bhubaneswar	Orissa	186
596.	Pradan (Ori) Kalahandi	Orissa	186
597.	Pradan (Ori) Keonjhar	Orissa	187
598.	Pradan (Ori) Mayurbhanj	Orissa	187
599.	Pradan (Ori) Rayagad	Orissa	187
600.	Pradan (Raj) Abu Road	Rajasthan	195
601.	Pradan (Raj) Dholpur	Rajasthan	195
602.	Pradan (WB) Bankura	West Bengal	247
603.	Pradan (WB) Purulia	West Bengal	247
604.	Pragati Foundation	Jharkhand	114
605.	Prakasam District Educational Society	Andhra Pradesh	20
606.	Prakriti Resource Centre for Women & Development	Maharashtra	167
607.	Pratik Mahila Vikas Mandal Wardha	Maharashtra	168
608.	Princess Esin Women's Educational Centre	Andhra Pradesh	20
609.	Priyadarshini Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	20
610.	Priyadarshini Service Organization	Andhra Pradesh	21
611.	Priyadarshini Vanitha Samajam	Kerala	147
612.	Proceed	Karnataka	127
613.	Professional Assistance for Development Action	Assam	38
614.	Professional Assistance for Development Action	Delhi	85
615.	Progressive Women's Organisation	Maharashtra	168
616.	Punalur Social Service Society	Kerala	147
617.	Pune Seva Sadan Society	Maharashtra	168
618.	Puroganj Stree Sangathan	Maharashtra	168
619.	Purwa	Bihar	63
620.	Purwa Field Office	Bihar	63
621.	Radhika Sewa Kendra Bhaluahi	Bihar	64
622.	Rajagiri College of Social Services	Kerala	147
623.	Rajasthan Mahila Kalyan Mandal, Ajmer	Rajasthan	196
624.	Rajasthan Pradesh Bharat Sevak Samaj	Rajasthan	196

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
625.	Rajasthan University Women's Association	Rajasthan	196
626.	Rajiv Gandhi Rural Women and Children Development Scheme	Tamil Nadu	216
627.	Rajiv Memorial Arts and Sports Recreation Club	Lakshadweep	153
628.	Ram Dulari Mahila Bal Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	64
629.	Ram Gauri Sewa Sansthan	Bihar	64
630.	Ram Tahal Singh Jan Chetna Samiti	Bihar	64
631.	Ramasamy Chellapappu Educational Trust	Tamil Nadu	217
632.	Rashtra Bharti Mahila Vikas Parishad	Gujarat	96
633.	Rashtriya Mahila Sansthan	Uttar Pradesh	235
634.	Rashtriya Seva Samithi (RASS)	Andhra Pradesh	21
635.	Rawai Jaunsar Bal Mahila Utthan Sansthan	Uttarakhand	241
636.	Resource and Support Centre for Development (RSCD)	Maharashtra	169
637.	Rudrambika Mahila Mandal Family Counselling Centre	Karnataka	127
638.	Rural Action for Promoting Integrated Development	Andhra Pradesh	21
639.	Rural Action for Social Integration (RASI)	Andhra Pradesh	21
640.	Rural Agency for Social & Technological Advancement	Kerala	148
641.	Rural and Urban Development Society	Bihar	65
642.	Rural and Urban Development Society	Jharkhand	114
643.	Rural Development Society	Assam	38
644.	Rural Development Society	Karnataka	127
645.	Rural Development Trust	Tamil Nadu	217
646.	Rural Economic and Educational Development Society, Hyderabad	Andhra Pradesh	22
647.	Rural Economic and Educational Development Society, Prakasam	Andhra Pradesh	22
648.	Rural Education and Action Development	Tamil Nadu	217
649.	Rural Education and Economic Development Trust	Tamil Nadu	217
650.	Rural Entitlement and Legal Aid	Andhra Pradesh	22
651.	Rural Infrastructure Development Organization	Andhra Pradesh	23

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
652.	Rural Integrated and Social Education Society (RISES)	Andhra Pradesh	23
653.	Rural Interdisciplinary Development Society (RIDS)	Tamil Nadu	218
654.	Rural Service Agency	Manipur	179
655.	Rural Voluntary Service (RVS)	Manipur	179
656.	Rural Women Development Service Centre	Orissa	187
657.	Rural Women's Development Society	Kerala	148
658.	S. R. Institute of Development (SRID)	Jammu & Kashmir	105
659.	Sabala	Karnataka	128
660.	Sabla	Uttar Pradesh	235
661.	Sachetak	Rajasthan	196
662.	Sachetana	West Bengal	247
663.	Sahakar Education & Social Welfare Society	Karnataka	128
664.	Sahbhaghi Mahila Ashram	Bihar	65
665.	Saheli Women's Resource Centre	Delhi	85
666.	Sahitya Kala Manch	Bihar	65
667.	Sahrudaya Seva Sangham	Andhra Pradesh	23
668.	Sahyog	Karnataka	128
669.	Sahyog	Madhya Pradesh	156
670.	Sai Latha Association for Integrated Development	Andhra Pradesh	23
671.	Sakhi	Bihar	65
672.	Sakhi Kendra	Uttar Pradesh	235
673.	Sakhi Resource Centre for Women	Kerala	148
674.	Sakhya C/O College of Social Work	Maharashtra	169
675.	Sakshi	Haryana	101
676.	Salakha	Andhra Pradesh	24
677.	Samadhan	Bihar	66
678.	Samagar Grameen Vikas Sanstha	Bihar	66
679.	Samagar Manav Seva Samiti	Bihar	66
680.	Samaj Kalyan Mahila Samiti	West Bengal	247

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
681.	Samaj Seva Niketan	Maharashtra	169
682.	Samaj Wadi Mahila Sabha	Maharashtra	169
683.	Samaj Welfare Organization	Jammu & Kashmir	105
684.	Samajik Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	66
685.	Samajotthan	Uttar Pradesh	235
686.	Samarpan Jankalyan Samiti	Uttar Pradesh	236
687.	Samarth	Delhi	86
688.	Samatha Vanitha Samakhya	Andhra Pradesh	24
689.	Sambhav	Madhya Pradesh	156
690.	Sambodhit	Bihar	67
691.	Sampark	Karnataka	128
692.	Sanathana Mahila Samajam	Kerala	148
693.	Sandhi Niketan Shikshan Sanstha	Maharashtra	170
694.	Sangmeswara Mahila Mandali	Karnataka	129
695.	Sanhita	West Bengal	248
696.	Sanjay Memorial Technical Education Society	Andhra Pradesh	24
697.	Sanlaap	West Bengal	248
698.	Sanshema Institute of Women and Child Welfare	Andhra Pradesh	24
699.	Santhal Pargana Antyodaya Ashram	Jharkhand	114
700.	Saptarangi Group Trust	Gujarat	97
701.	Sarada Seva Sangha	West Bengal	248
702.	Saraswathi Mahila Mandal (R) Bhalki	Karnataka	129
703.	Saroj Nalini Dutt Memorial Association for Women's Welfare Work	West Bengal	248
704.	Sarvodaya Seva Mandir	Bihar	67
705.	Saujatya	West Bengal	249
706.	Sayee Educational & Rural Development Society	Tamil Nadu	218
707.	Scientific Educational Promotion and Medical Aid Foundation	Bihar	67
708.	Search	Karnataka	129

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
709.	Serve SEWA - Society for Empowerment and	Jharkhand	114
710.	Women Advancement Service for Rural Education Youth Awareness and Sustainability (SREYAS)	Tamil Nadu	218
711.	Seva Bharati	Orissa	188
712.	Seva Niketan	Maharashtra	170
713.	Seva Sangama	Karnataka	129
714.	Sevana	Kerala	149
715.	Sewa Academy	Gujarat	97
716.	Sewa Lucknow	Uttar Pradesh	236
717.	Sewa Academy for Mahila Sewa Trust	Gujarat	97
718.	Sewa Chhattarpur	Madhya Pradesh	156
719.	Sewa Delhi, Alipur Road	Delhi	86
720.	Sewa Delhi	Delhi	86
721.	Sewa Nilayam, Society in Association with Ryder	Tamil Nadu	218
722.	Cheshire Foundation Sewa, Bihar Self Employed Women's Association	Bihar	67
723.	Sewa, Indore Self Employed Women's Association	Madhya Pradesh	156
724.	Sewa, J & K Self Employed Women's Association	Jammu & Kashmir	106
725.	Sewa-Rural	Gujarat	98
726.	Shaheed Bhagat Singh Club	Bihar	68
727.	Shakti	Maharashtra	170
728.	Shakti Shalini	Delhi	86
729.	Shakti Vahini	Haryana	101
730.	Shaktivardhani	Bihar	68
731.	Shantha Shrunga Seva Sadan Trust	Karnataka	130
732.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Udantpuri)	Bihar	68
733.	Shanti Doot (Bih) (Sheikhpura) Branch Office	Bihar	69
734.	Shanti Doot (Bih) Branch Office	Bihar	69
735.	Shanti Doot (Bih) State Head Office	Bihar	69
736.	Shanti Doot (Del) Central Office	Delhi	87
737.	Shanti Doot (Jha) Branch Office	Jharkhand	115

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
738.	Shanti Gram Welfare Centre	Kerala	149
739.	Shramik Bharti	Uttar Pradesh	236
740.	Shramik Vidya Peeth	Maharashtra	170
741.	Shramjivi Mahila Samity	Jharkhand	115
742.	Shri Kasturba Mahila Mandal	Gujarat	98
743.	Shri Kasturba Stri Vikas Griha	Gujarat	98
744.	Shri Mahila Griha Udyog Lijjat Papad	Maharashtra	171
745.	Shri Netra Mahila Mandali	Karnataka	130
746.	Shri Shakti Mahila Mandali Sri Shakti Association	Karnataka	130
747.	Shri Shantiniketan Mahila Widhwa Ashray Samiti	Rajasthan	197
748.	Shri Shivalingeshwara Education Society	Karnataka	130
749.	Shroffs Foundation Trust	Gujarat	98
750.	Shubadha	Karnataka	131
751.	Sidhartha Jan Kalyan Samiti	Bihar	70
752.	Sikkim Manyla Kalyan Sangh	Sikkim	198
753.	Sindurtola Gramodaya Vikas Vidyalaya	Jharkhand	115
754.	Singamma Sreenivasan Foundation	Karnataka	131
755.	Sister Nivedita Memorial Trust	Bihar	70
756.	Skill Development Institute (SDI)	Uttar Pradesh	237
757.	SLU Arts and H & P Thakore Commerce College for Women	Gujarat	97
758.	Smt. Bhudevi Mahila Evam Bal Vikas Shikshan Sansthan	Uttar Pradesh	237
759.	Sneh Prayas	Gujarat	99
760.	Sneha Bhawan Home of Physically & Mentally Challenged	Kerala	149
761.	Snehalaya Family Service Centre	Maharashtra	171
762.	Social Action for Integrated Development	Andhra Pradesh	25
763.	Social Action for Knowledge Building and Awareness Raising (SAKAR)	Uttar Pradesh	237
764.	Social Action Group for Science Technology & Humanity in Rural Area	Kerala	149
765.	Social Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	25

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
766.	Social Education and Economic Development Society	Tamil Nadu	219
767.	Social Service League	Kerala	150
768.	Society for Action with Rural Poor (SARP)	Andhra Pradesh	25
769.	Society for Advancement of Tribes,	Jharkhand	116
770.	Health,Education, Environment (SATHEE) Society for Community Organisation and Rural Development	Tamil Nadu	219
771.	Society for Education Enterprise and Reconstruction	Maharashtra	171
772.	Society for Health and Education Development, (SHED)	Andhra Pradesh	25
773.	Society for Integrated Rural Development	Andhra Pradesh	26
774.	Society for Nutrition Education and Health Awareness	Andhra Pradesh	26
775.	Society for People Environment and Economy Development	Tamil Nadu	219
776.	Society for Rural Education & Development	Andhra Pradesh	26
777.	Society for Rural Improvement	Kerala	150
778.	Society for Voluntary Approach in Rural Development Action	Uttarakhand	242
779.	Society for Women Action and Rural Development (SWARD)	Tamil Nadu	219
780.	Society for Women's Education Economic Development (SWEED)	Tamil Nadu	220
781.	Socio - Economic Development Association (SEDA)	Tamil Nadu	220
782.	Socio-Economic and Educational Trust (SEED Trust)	Tamil Nadu	220
783.	Solidarity Among Women	Kerala	150
784.	Solidarity Movement of India	Kerala	150
785.	Sophia Centre for Women's Studies and Development	Maharashtra	171
786.	Soya Mahila Samajam	Kerala	151
787.	Spandana Rural Development Organization	Andhra Pradesh	26
788.	Sree Narayana Sevika Samajam	Kerala	151
789.	Sreema Mahila Samity	West Bengal	249
790.	Sreeniketan Centre for Social Development	Kerala	151
791.	Sri Annamalaiyar Educational Society	Tamil Nadu	220

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
792.	Sri Bal Mukund Singh Bal Evam Mahila Vikas Sansthan	Bihar	70
793.	Sri Bhagawathi Educational Academy	Andhra Pradesh	27
794.	Sri Chennakesava Educational Society	Andhra Pradesh	27
795.	Sri Janaki Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	27
796.	Sri Kumarappa Seva Sangam	Tamil Nadu	221
797.	Sri Mahila Vikas Sanstha	Andhra Pradesh	27
798.	Sri Nanda Devi Mahila Lok Vikas Samiti	Uttarakhand	242
799.	Sri Padmavathi Educational Society	Andhra Pradesh	28
800.	Sri Padmavathy Mahila Abyudaya Sangam	Andhra Pradesh	28
801.	Sri Rama Krishna Educational Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	28
802.	Sri Rama Krishna Sarada Trust	Tamil Nadu	221
803.	Sri Ramakrishna Poor Widows Industrial Society	Tamil Nadu	221
804.	Sri Shakthi Development Society (SSDS)	Andhra Pradesh	28
805.	St. John Sangam Trust	Tamil Nadu	221
806.	St. Joseph Development Trust	Tamil Nadu	222
807.	St. Philomena's Mahila Samaj	Karnataka	131
808.	St. Xavier's Educational Development Society	Tamil Nadu	222
809.	Star Youth Association (SYA)	Andhra Pradesh	29
810.	Sthree	Andhra Pradesh	29
811.	Stree Adhar Kendra	Maharashtra	172
812.	Stree Atyachar Virodhi Parishad	Maharashtra	172
813.	Stree Jagruti Samiti	Maharashtra	172
814.	Stree Manch	Maharashtra	172
815.	Stree Mandal Bombay	Maharashtra	173
816.	Stree Mukti Sangathan	Maharashtra	173
817.	Stree Niketan Vanitha Federation	Kerala	151
818.	Stree Sanghshema Trust	Andhra Pradesh	29
819.	Stree Seva Mandir	Tamil Nadu	222
820.	Stree Shakti	Maharashtra	173

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
821.	Streebal	Delhi	87
822.	Streehitakarini	Maharashtra	173
823.	Streelekha	Karnataka	131
824.	Streevani	Maharashtra	174
825.	Stri Adhikar Sangathan	Delhi	87
826.	Stri Shakti	Jharkhand	116
827.	Subha Mahila Samajam	Kerala	152
828.	Sumitra Mahila Shilp Vidyalaya	Bihar	70
829.	Sundargarh Zilla Mahila Parishad	Orissa	188
830.	Sunitha Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	29
831.	Surabhi Seva Sansthan	Uttar Pradesh	237
832.	Surangama Kala Kendra	Bihar	71
833.	Survival for Women and Children Foundation (SWACH)	Haryana	101
834.	Sushmeeta Service Centre	West Bengal	249
835.	Suvarna Karnataka Integrated Rural Development Society	Karnataka	132
836.	Swadhar (Goregaon Centre) Keshav Gore Smarak Trust	Maharashtra	174
837.	Swami Vivekanand Shiksha Samiti (SVSS)	Madhya Pradesh	157
838.	Swargiya Harihar Prasad Seva Evam Prashikshan Ashram	Bihar	71
839.	Swaroday	Gujarat	99
840.	Swathi Mahila Samaj	Karnataka	132
841.	Swati (Society for Women's Action and Training Initiative)	Gujarat	99
842.	Swati Gramodyog Sansthan	Uttarakhand	242
843.	Swawlamban Shiksha Kendra	Bihar	71
844.	Tagore Grameen Utthan Samiti	Rajasthan	197
845.	Talaq Mukti Morcha Samiti	Maharashtra	174
846.	Tamil Nadu Board of Rural Development	Tamil Nadu	222
847.	Tamil Nadu People Welfare Association (TNPWA)	Tamil Nadu	223
848.	Tamil Nadu Resource Team	Tamil Nadu	223

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
849.	Telugu Bharathi Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	30
850.	Tengabari Mahila Samity	Assam	38
851.	Tezpur District Mahila Samiti	Assam	39
852.	Thalassery Social Service Society	Kerala	152
853.	Thanjavur Multipurpose Social Service Society	Tamil Nadu	223
854.	Tharakarma Brahmini Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	30
855.	The Banyan	Tamil Nadu	223
856.	The Gujarat Musturat (Mahila) SEWA Trust	Gujarat	99
857.	The Hindu Women's Welfare Society	Maharashtra	174
858.	The Kamila Tyabji WIT Centre	Maharashtra	175
859.	The Legal Aid Centre for Women	Andhra Pradesh	30
860.	The Mentally Retarded Welfare Sneha Sadan (MRWS)	Andhra Pradesh	30
861.	The Muslim Education Society Head Quarters	Kerala	152
862.	The NGO's Co-ordination Federation J&K (NCF)	Jammu & Kashmir	106
863.	The Refuge	Assam	39
864.	The Society for Social Uplift Through Action (SUTRA)	Himachal Pradesh	102
865.	The Society Organised for Promotion of Rural Tribal & Downtrodden	Tamil Nadu	224
866.	The Swallows Handicrafts Industrial Cooperative Society	Tamil Nadu	224
867.	The Women's Indian Association	Tamil Nadu	224
868.	Time Organisation	Tamil Nadu	224
869.	Tiruchirapalli Multipurpose Social Service Society	Tamil Nadu	225
870.	Tirumala Education and Social Welfare Society	Karnataka	132
871.	Tirupati Mahila Gramoudyog Kendra	Uttar Pradesh	238
872.	Udyasri Mahila Samajam	Andhra Pradesh	31
873.	Udyogini	Delhi	87
874.	Ujjaval Women's Association (UWA)	Delhi	88
875.	Ujjavala (Shining the People)	Andhra Pradesh	31
876.	Umathel Women's Development Association	Manipur	180

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
877.	United Nations Office on Drugs and Crime	Delhi	88
878.	Upper Manikanj Women and Child Welfare Society	Meghalaya	181
879.	Uttarakhand Gramin Vikas Samiti	Uttarakhand	242
880.	Uttarakhand Shoshit Mahila Utthan	Uttarakhand	242
881.	Utthan Institute of Development & Studies	Haryana	102
882.	Vairam Telesis Education Centre	Tamil Nadu	225
883.	Vaishali Samaj Kalyan Sansthan	Bihar	71
884.	Valmiki Seva Sangam	Andhra Pradesh	31
885.	Vanangana	Uttar Pradesh	238
886.	Vanvasi Kalyan Ashram, Andamans	Andaman & Nicobar Islands	1
887.	Vasantha Nagar Women Welfare Association	Karnataka	132
888.	Vasavya Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	31
889.	Velchery Pavement and Slum Dwellers'	Tamil Nadu	225
890.	Rehabilitation Centre Venkateswara Education and Rural Development Trust	Tamil Nadu	225
891.	Venkateswara Seva Sangham	Andhra Pradesh	32
892.	Venkateswara Social Service Association	Andhra Pradesh	32
893.	Vidiyal	Tamil Nadu	226
894.	Vidyaranya Education and Development Society	Karnataka	133
895.	Vijay Mahila Mandali	Andhra Pradesh	32
896.	Vijaya Integrated Rural Development Society	Andhra Pradesh	32
897.	Vikalp Mahila Vikash Sangh	Bihar	72
898.	Vikas Jyoti Trust	Gujarat	100
899.	Vikasini	Delhi	88
900.	Village Integrated Service Unit	Tamil Nadu	226
901.	Village Reconstruction and Development Project	Tamil Nadu	226
902.	Vimal Seva Sansthan	Jharkhand	116
903.	Vimala Community Extension Centre	Kerala	152
904.	Vimala Welfare Centre	Kerala	153
905.	Vimochana	Karnataka	133

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
906.	Vinuthana Women's Education Society	Karnataka	133
907.	Vir Kunwar Singh Smarak Samiti	Bihar	72
908.	Virudhunagar Mahalir Membatu Kazhagam	Tamil Nadu	226
909.	Vishakha Group for Women's Education and Research	Rajasthan	197
910.	Visthar	Karnataka	133
911.	Viveka Educational Foundation	Andhra Pradesh	33
912.	Viveka Service Society	Andhra Pradesh	33
913.	Vivekananda Palli Agragami Seva Pratisthan	Orissa	188
914.	Vivekananda Seva Kendra	Orissa	188
915.	Vivekananda Seva Sansthan	Jharkhand	116
916.	Vivekananda Yuvajana Seva Sangham	Andhra Pradesh	33
917.	Vividha	Rajasthan	197
918.	Wangjing Women and Girls Society (WWAGS)	Manipur	180
919.	Weaker Section Welfare Association	Tamil Nadu	227
920.	Welfare Organisation for Rural Development (WORD)	Tamil Nadu	227
921.	Welfare Services Ernakulam	Kerala	153
922.	Women & Child Development Association	Manipur	180
923.	Women Association for Rural Development	Andhra Pradesh	33
924.	Women Development Centre	Assam	39
925.	Women in Security Conflict Management and Peace (WISCOMP)	Delhi	88
926.	Women Initiation for Sustainable Empowerment (WISE)	Andhra Pradesh	34
927.	Women Organisation for Mass Action (WOMAN)	Tamil Nadu	227
928.	Women Organisation for Rural Development	Bihar	72
929.	Women Welfare Organisation	Meghalaya	181
930.	Women Welfare Society (Beed)	Maharashtra	175
931.	Women Welfare Society (Mumbai)	Maharashtra	175
932.	Women's Action Group - Chelsea	Uttar Pradesh	238

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
933.	Women's Action Research and Legal Action for Women (WARLAW)	Delhi	89
934.	Women's Association for Rights and Development	West Bengal	249
935.	Women's Centre	Maharashtra	175
936.	Women's Coalition for Peace and Development	Delhi	89
937.	Women's Coordinating Council	West Bengal	250
938.	Women's Emancipation and Development Trust	Tamil Nadu	227
939.	Women's Equal Rights Group	Gujarat	100
940.	Women's Feature Services	Delhi	89
941.	Women's Image	Maharashtra	176
942.	Women's India Trust	Maharashtra	176
943.	Women's Indian Association	Tamil Nadu	228
944.	Women's Initiatives for Peace in South Asia	Delhi	89
945.	Women's Institute for New Awakening (WINA)	Karnataka	134
946.	Women's Interlink Foundation	West Bengal	250
947.	Women's Organisation for Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pandamangalam	Tamil Nadu	228
948.	Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Branch Office	Tamil Nadu	228
949.	Women's Organisation in Rural Development (WORD), (TN), Pallipalayam	Tamil Nadu	229
950.	Women's Research Centre	West Bengal	250
951.	Women's Self-Employment Centre Creative Handicrafts	Maharashtra	176
952.	Women's Voluntary Service of Tamil Nadu	Tamil Nadu	229
953.	Women's Welfare Society	Karnataka	134
954.	Working Women's Forum (WWF)	Tamil Nadu	229
955.	World Vision India	Delhi	90
956.	Young Men's Christian Association	Jharkhand	117
957.	Youth Club of Bejjipuram (YCB)	Andhra Pradesh	34
958.	Youth Encouraging Society (YES)	Andhra Pradesh	34
959.	YWCA (Ass) Guwahati	Assam	39
960.	YWCA (Del) Delhi	Delhi	90

S.No.	Name of the Organisation	State	Page No.
961.	YWCA (Del) Delhi (Delhi Branch Office)	Delhi	90
962.	YWCA (Jha) Ranchi	Jharkhand	117
963.	YWCA (Mah) Mumbai Fort Branch	Maharashtra	176
964.	YWCA (Meg) Shillong	Meghalaya	182
965.	YWCA (Miz) Aizawl	Mizoram	182
966.	YWCA (Ori) Balasore	Orissa	189
967.	YWCA (Ori) Berhampur	Orissa	189
968.	YWCA (Ori) Cuttack	Orissa	189
969.	YWCA (TN) Chennai	Tamil Nadu	229
970.	YWCA (TN) Coimbatore	Tamil Nadu	230
971.	Zila Mahila Mandal Samakhya	Andhra Pradesh	34
972.	Zonta Resource Centre	Tamil Nadu	230